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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

08-22508        0006 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    COUNTRY CLUB RD
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-00:06:10  Clrd-00:20:46
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:06:38                 Arvd-00:06:40  Clrd-00:13:25
           Vehicle:    RED 2000 MITS ECLIPS  Reg: PC MA 646LW0  VIN: 4A3AC44G3YE162937
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22509        0008 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SOLON ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:08:36  Clrd-00:15:40
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 1MG630  VIN: 4T1BG22K6WU318040
 Refer To Citation:      M7199985
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22510        0017 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR MOVIE GALLERY - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:17:27  Clrd-00:27:20
           Vehicle:    BLU 2000 SUBA SE LEGACY  Reg: PC MA 58AH79  VIN: 4S3BE6353Y7200510
 Refer To Citation:      M7199987
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for speeding. Issued citation to operator   
for same.

08-22512        0041 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    CHEAPSIDE - HOPE ST
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-00:41:09  Clrd-00:44:13
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:41:40                 Arvd-00:41:42  Clrd-00:43:11
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22513        0047 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR NASHES MILL RD - LEYDEN RD
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:47:42  Clrd-01:11:18
           Vehicle:    BRO 1979 VOLV SE 244A  Reg: PC MA 49WS94  VIN: VC24445M1454678
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation to operator for exhaust, brake light and   
unlicensed operation.

08-22514        0059 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    LEYDEN WOODS LN
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-00:59:08  Clrd-01:05:57
           Vehicle:    BLK 1991 ACUR SE INTEGRA  Reg: PC MA 86FG87  VIN: JH4DA9393MS040756
         Narrative:      
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Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22515        0114 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    25 KEEGAN LN 3B
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:15:53                 Arvd-01:17:22  Clrd-01:28:48
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:15:54                 Arvd-01:17:23  Clrd-01:23:11
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:17:15                 Arvd-01:17:16  Clrd-01:33:34
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
Male party reported to be choking.  Evauated, responsive.

         Narrative:      
Assessed Pt. status. BHA advised of same upon arrival. BHA   
transported Pt. to FMC.

         Narrative:      
E5 on air 0114
on scene 0118
BHA on scene 0120
clear and returning 0142
BIQ

08-22516        0139 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1244] ANTONIO'S PIZZA & GRINDERS - 201 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:41:52                 Arvd-01:44:59  Clrd-01:50:00
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:41:55                 Arvd-01:44:58  Clrd-01:50:24
         Narrative:      

Male requested to go to hospital

         Narrative:      
BHA on scene 0145

08-22517        0152 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    21 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-01:52:17  Clrd-02:00:40
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:57:35                 Arvd-01:57:37  Clrd-01:58:44
           Vehicle:    GRN 2000 CHRY VN VOYAGE  Reg: PAN MA 442VLA  VIN: 2C4GJ25R0YR672429
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious M/V at this location.  Officer sent to   
investigate.

08-22518        0155 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    486 MAIN ST @ 14 HIGH ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:55:18  Clrd-02:22:12
           Vehicle:        1986 TOYT PU  Reg: PC AZ LKL702  VIN: JT4RN50RXG0199458
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
NAME OF TESTED PERSON:

PBT used:

PBT BAC%:  .008
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         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for plate light violation. Issued citation   
for same. Operator advised of Mass law regarding licensing.

08-22519        0200 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:00:07  Clrd-02:08:19
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-02:00:45                 Arvd-02:00:49  Clrd-02:10:29
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 CP STRN SC2  Reg: PAN MA 27PN86  VIN: 1G8ZG1272WZ101607
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued to owner/operator for uninspected M/V and   
number plate light.

08-22520        0223 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NEAR EXXON - MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:23:07  Clrd-02:28:41
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-02:23:44                 Arvd-02:23:46  Clrd-02:29:46
           Vehicle:    GRN 2000 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAS MA VTFE22  VIN: 2T1BR12E8YC270771
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
All in order.

08-22521        0233 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    NEAR COLRAIN RD - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:33:52  Clrd-02:38:32
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-02:36:12                 Arvd-02:36:13  Clrd-02:39:16
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:36:21                 Arvd-02:36:25  Clrd-02:36:32
           Vehicle:    BLK 1991 VOLK JETTA  Reg: PC VT AHA314  VIN: WVWMA21G2MW028911
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
139 not at this call.

08-22522        0313 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    INTERSTATE 91
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-03:13:35  Clrd-05:14:01
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/01/20080416]
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-03:16:24                 Arvd-03:17:17  Clrd-04:13:15
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:16:28                 Arvd-03:17:14  Clrd-04:13:12
           Vehicle:    RED 2001 CHEV SE MALIBU  Reg: PC MA 479DD5  VIN: 1G1ND52J116227735
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
NAME OF TESTED PERSON:Noah Wasley

PBT used:

PBT BAC%:0.195

         Narrative:      
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NAME OF TESTED PERSON:Tina Forbes

PBT used:

PBT BAC%: .223

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1120-AR
            Arrest:    WASLEY, NOAH CRAWFORD       
           Address:    103 SOUTH ST 3FL#3   NORTHAMPTON, MA
               DOB:    12/05/1978
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION,MV
                       FAILURE TO STAY WITHIN MARKED LANES
            Refer To P/C:      08-1121-AR
               P/C:    FORBES, TINA        
           Address:    7048 POST RD    MONTAGUE, MI
               DOB:    04/05/1972
           Charges:    PROTECTIVE CUSTODY (ADULT)

08-22523        0340 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 642] UPPER PIONEER VALLEY VISITOR INFO. CENTER - 18 MINER ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-03:40:35  Clrd-05:13:39
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:13:19                 Arvd-04:17:43  Clrd-05:13:41
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-04:13:22                 Arvd-04:17:45  Clrd-05:13:35
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 CHEV STRUCK  Reg: PC MA 12TG40  VIN: 1GCCS19X7TK171981
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1122-AR
           Summons:    HALL, MICHAEL E       
           Address:    269 CONWAY ST A   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    09/19/1968
           Charges:    ALLOWING M/V WITH REVOKED REGISTRATION ON A WAY
                       UNINSURED MOTOR VEHICLE

08-22527        0914 ASSIST CITIZEN Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    113 HOPE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:15:10                 Arvd-09:21:21  Clrd-09:31:13
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.officer assisting   
in property pick up, as ordered by a judge

         Narrative:      
RP requests assistance with retrieving a set of apartment   
keys.  Ex states her son Dalton has the keys, but he can not   
find them.  Keys may be at friend Travis Holloway's house   
(Franklin St.).

         Narrative:      
Dispatch left message on her phone.

08-22529        0917 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

08-22530        0920 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    19 CAROL LN
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:21:26                 Arvd-09:23:20  Clrd-09:40:58
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.BHA   
requests assistance with a lifeline call

         Narrative:      
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Assisted  BHA with entry RE: health watch alarm.

08-22532        0939 ASSIST CITIZEN Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    9 HALL AVE
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:41:10                 Arvd-09:49:39  Clrd-09:57:00
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp advised her   
landlord locked her out of the basement which she is   
supposed to have access to.

         Narrative:      
Lease agreement showed tenant has legal access to the   
basement laundry.  Landlord unlocked the basement and   
allowed tenant access.

08-22533        0946 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    10 UNION ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:47:55                 Arvd-09:56:15  Clrd-10:16:39
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp advised his   
tenant abandoned her apartment and left some cats behind. Rp   
requesting to speak with an officer in regards to his   
rights.

08-22535        1040 ALARM, BURGLAR Investigated    
  Location/Address:    FASTENALL - 26 KENWOOD ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:42:31                 Arvd-10:46:44  Clrd-10:52:11
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:42:34                 Arvd-10:49:07  Clrd-10:49:14
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:49:17                 Arvd-10:49:18  Clrd-10:52:09
         Narrative:      

Burglar alarm sounding at Fastenall

         Narrative:      
Building secure.  No key holder responding.

         Narrative:      
building found secure

08-22537        1118 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    26 MARY POTTER LN
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:20:36                 Arvd-11:49:15  Clrd-12:19:07
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent. RP called the station and was not   
sure what help she needed.

         Narrative:      
officer contacted daughter,elder at risk also to be reported

08-22538        1129 LARCENY Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1097] HESS GASOLINE - 245 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:33:07                 Arvd-11:34:59  Clrd-13:30:32
   Location Change:    PLEASANT ST @ CHEVALIER AVE [Modified: 09/01/20081135]
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/01/20081153]
                       booking prisoner                                                                        
             

              Post:    AINVSGT    
                       Disp-11:35:04                 Arvd-11:35:58  Clrd-12:03:17
   Location Change:    PLEASANT ST @ CHEVALIER AVE [Modified: 09/01/20081136]
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   Location Change:    [GRF 1097] HESS GASOLINE - 245 FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/01/20081148]
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-12:19:00                 Arvd-12:19:04  Clrd-13:30:30
           Vehicle:    BLK 2000 CHEV BLAZER  Reg: PC MA 393DP3  VIN: 1GNDT13W9Y2210294
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.Mass Reg 393DP3,repeat drive off vehicle ,black   
Blazer, $4.51 this time

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1123-AR
            Arrest:    BUSH, SHANE ELLSWORTH       
           Address:    69 ALLEN ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    06/06/1969
           Charges:    Operating M/V after right to oper is revoked
                       NAME/ADDRESS CHANGE,FAIL NOTIFY RMV OF
                       SHOPLIFTING BY ASPORTATION
        Refer To Summons:      08-1125-AR
           Summons:    BUSH, SHANE ELLSWORTH       
           Address:    69 ALLEN ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    06/06/1969
           Charges:    LARCENY OVER $250 (TOTAL FOR 11 INCIDENTS)

08-22539        1145 DRUNK PERSON Investigated    
  Location/Address:    28 COLRAIN ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-11:49:24  Enrt-11:57:18  Arvd-12:04:17  Clrd-12:04:19
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-11:49:57                 Arvd-11:56:40  Clrd-12:06:47
         Narrative:      

Report of two intoxicated people at this location. Both are   
W/M, drinking something from a glass bottle in a brown paper   
bag.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Det. Williams

08-22540        1153 ALARM, BURGLAR Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1251] WINTERLAND - 76 HOPE ST
              Post:    AINVSGT    
                       Disp-12:03:23                 Arvd-12:05:41  Clrd-12:08:15
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:04:22                 Arvd-12:06:13  Clrd-12:08:19
         Narrative:      

General alarm sounding at Winterland.

         Narrative:      
building found secure

         Narrative:      
Building secure

         Narrative:      
Building secure, no keys holders.

08-22541        1201 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    428 DEERFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. FD sent.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene, 78 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv BHA on scene, under control, in service.
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         Narrative:      
E5 returning.

         Narrative:      
E5 in quarters.

08-22542        1211 ANIMAL PROBLEM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    HOMESTEAD AVE
              Post:    AINVSGT    
                       Disp-12:14:16                 Arvd-12:14:56  Clrd-12:26:52
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:14:20                 Arvd-12:15:57  Clrd-12:24:10
         Narrative:      

caller reporting a black Lab foaming at the mouth

         Narrative:      
Area checked, unable to locate

         Narrative:      
checked the area, no animals located.

08-22544        1232 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 374] SUPER  EIGHT MOTEL - 21 COLRAIN RD 106
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:35:24                                Clrd-12:35:55
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:36:49                                Clrd-12:39:45
              Post:    AINVSGT    
                       Disp-12:53:02                 Arvd-13:08:43  Clrd-13:17:45
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Candy and advised of options to include 209A,   
which she will follow up with in the AM. Units advised if   
Wheeler is located I would like to speak with him.

08-22546        1238 911 MISDIAL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    26 ELM TER C
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:54:50                 Arvd-12:57:23  Clrd-13:02:55
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 call, Rp requesting the number for FMC.

         Narrative:      
Subject OK, left medic alert at FMC last eve.

08-22547        1239 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 623] GREENFIELD TOWN HALL - 14 COURT SQ
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:40:04                 Arvd-12:50:40  Clrd-14:08:23
   Location Change:    BEHIND CLARK'S SPORT SHOP - MAIN ST [Modified: 09/01/20081242]
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/01/20081313]
                       booking prisoner                                                                        
             

              Post:    AINVSGT    
                       Disp-12:40:13                 Arvd-12:42:09  Clrd-12:52:59
   Location Change:    BEHIND CLARK'S SPORT SHOP - MAIN ST [Modified: 09/01/20081242]
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:40:15                 Arvd-12:41:54  Clrd-12:54:47
   Location Change:    BEHIND CLARK'S SPORT SHOP - MAIN ST [Modified: 09/01/20081242]
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
rp reports a tall male punched a female in the face a couple   



 Greenfield Police Department Page:   8
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

of times and threatened the caller to mind her own business   
or she would be next

         Narrative:      
heavy set female in shorts,tall scraggly looking male   
wearing a baseball hat

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1124-AR
            Arrest:    KIRK, RUSSELL E       
           Address:    HOMELESS    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    07/23/1985
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
       Refer To Incident:      08-913-OF

08-22550        1351 ACCIDENT WITH INJURIES Citation/Warning Issued    
          Location:    THE ROTARY
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:54:32                 Arvd-13:57:33  Clrd-13:57:35
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:54:36                 Arvd-13:57:41  Clrd-14:21:29
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-13:57:39  Clrd-14:22:23
           Vehicle:    BLK 1997 HOND CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 43PD80  VIN: 2HGEJ6443VH120866
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 CHEV SE CAVALI  Reg: PC MA 4548XV  VIN: 1G1JC5248V7325981
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident with injuries at this location. BHA   
advised. Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
E5 and R1 responding.

         Narrative:      
E5 and R1 on scene, 78 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv under control.

         Narrative:      
E5 and R1 returning.

         Narrative:      
Assisted with traffic

         Narrative:      
E5 and R1 in quarters.

         Narrative:      
minor damage. Assisted with information exchange.  All   
parties refused BHA.

08-22552        1440 VANDALISM Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1057] VENTURE CENTER - 324 WELLS ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:10:36                 Arvd-15:10:41  Clrd-15:45:47
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-15:35:05  Clrd-15:35:12
           Vehicle:    WHI 2000 CHEV VN EXPVAN  Reg: CO MA K57889  VIN: 1GCHG35R1Y1244608
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.van spray painted over night Mass Reg K57889

       Refer To Incident:      08-914-OF

08-22554        1533 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    45 BROOKSIDE AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his tan and white Pitbull is missing.  Dog   
was loose in his yard.
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08-22555        1541 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTHBOUND - INTERSTATE 91
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-15:47:44                 Arvd-15:47:48  Clrd-16:02:55
   Location Change:    [GRF 464] STAPLES #874 - 259 MOHAWK TRL [Modified: 09/01/20081548]
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-15:47:46                 Arvd-15:47:50  Clrd-16:02:58
   Location Change:    [GRF 464] STAPLES #874 - 259 MOHAWK TRL [Modified: 09/01/20081548]
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:48:58                 Arvd-15:49:00  Clrd-15:49:01
           Vehicle:    BLU 1994 GMC SIERRA  Reg: PC MA 2065AS  VIN: 1GTEK14K4RE521451
         Narrative:      

108 reports a vehicle operating erratically at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
BOLO given to SP.

         Narrative:      
108 & 114 have the vehicle stopped in the Staples lot.

         Narrative:      
SP advised to cancel the BOLO.

08-22556        1554 DRUNK PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 704] THE WINE RACK - 70 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:55:15                 Arvd-15:55:17  Clrd-15:59:59
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.  W/M, long   
t-shirt and jeans.

         Narrative:      
Mr. Packard was told to go home for the evening, not a PC at   
this time.

08-22558        1642 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    HOLYOKE
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-16:55:55                 Arvd-16:55:57  Clrd-17:09:39
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/01/20081656]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

         Narrative:      
Info faxed to Holyoke Detective.

08-22559        1647 FORGERY/FRAUD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    32 UNION ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-16:51:39                 Arvd-16:51:41  Clrd-17:21:03
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.  Rp stated her   
boyfriend is being scamed out of money.  Officer to   
investigate.

08-22560        1754 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SHELL - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2A    
                                                     Arvd-17:54:11  Clrd-18:08:03
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:54:39                 Arvd-17:54:40  Clrd-18:03:45
           Vehicle:    GRY 1998 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PAN MA 813FJ0  VIN: 3VWRB81H3WM270170
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
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08-22561        1912 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 393] DUNKIN DONUTS - 378 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a loose gray husky type dog.  Dog appears to have   
an injured leg.

08-22562        1913 DESPONDENT PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:17:09                 Arvd-19:21:17  Clrd-19:27:08
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-19:17:11                 Arvd-19:21:19  Clrd-19:30:24
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.

         Narrative:      
Area search negative. Spoke with subjects sister who was RP   
to crisis, states she has not seen the subject in question   
for over 1 1/2 hours. States no known weapons or   
whereabouts.

08-22564        1921 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    60 DEVENS ST 2
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
BHA requests FD assistance.

08-22566        1958 WELFARE CHECK Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    JUNGLE - MAIN ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-19:58:25                 Arvd-20:04:57  Clrd-20:14:55
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:58:31                 Arvd-20:04:48  Clrd-20:15:08
         Narrative:      

Caller can hear a man yelling "help."   Caller believes the   
yelling is coming from the Jungle.

         Narrative:      
Male subject in area was yelling to others for a cigarette,   
same was told to be quiet

08-22567        2016 DRUNK PERSON Protective Custody    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 773] RYAN & CASEY INC - 55 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-20:16:34                 Arvd-20:16:39  Clrd-20:32:43
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/01/20082019]
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:16:38                 Arvd-20:16:40  Clrd-20:44:57
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/01/20082019]
         Narrative:      

Male in Protective Custody.

            Refer To P/C:      08-1126-AR
               P/C:    PACKARD, RICHARD ERIC       
           Address:    STREETS OF    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/07/1968
           Charges:    PROTECTIVE CUSTODY (ADULT)

08-22568        2032 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    ELM TER
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-20:33:03                 Arvd-20:38:17  Clrd-20:44:52
              Post:    B1    
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                       Disp-20:33:07                 Arvd-20:38:19  Clrd-20:46:35
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-20:40:10                 Arvd-20:40:11  Clrd-20:44:54
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Rp stated   
that there are three youths walking through the parking lot   
looking into vehicles at this time.  Rp described the them   
as 1 male wearing whit tee shirt and dark pants.  another   
male and a female wearing all black.  Officer sent to   
investigate.

08-22569        2042 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    140 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

BHA requests FD assistance with a medical emergency.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene

         Narrative:      
E5 in service

         Narrative:      
E5 clear ret

         Narrative:      
E5 BIQ

08-22575        2320 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    39 PETTY PLAIN RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 ENROUTE

         Narrative:      
on scene

         Narrative:      
under control returning

         Narrative:      
BIQ

08-22578        2328 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    46 FOREST AVE
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:30:10  Enrt-23:30:16  Arvd-23:30:47  Clrd-23:32:43
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:30:13  Enrt-23:30:21  Arvd-23:32:14  Clrd-23:40:10
         Narrative:      

CALLER REPORTS A POSSIBLE 209A VIOLATION. INVOLVED MALE   
PARTY REPORTEDLY IN THE BACK YARD. OFFICERS SENT.

08-22579        2334 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    HOLY TRINITY PARKING LOT - BEACON ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:34:15  Clrd-23:37:27
           Vehicle:    RED 1994 GMC S1500  Reg: PC MA 85VJ34  VIN: 1GKDT13W9R0505728
         Narrative:      
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OFFICER OUT WITH A SUSPICIOUS VEHILCE.

         Narrative:      
Male and female residents of Beacon house, just talking.    
Moved along.

08-22580        2346 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    DEVENS ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:46:19  Clrd-23:59:07
           Vehicle:    RED 1993 CHEV STRUCK  Reg: PAN MA 43ZP62  VIN: 1GCCS14Z6P0124001
 Refer To Citation:      M7199991
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for tail light violation. Issued citations   
for same and expired inspection.

For Date: 09/02/2008  -  Tuesday   

08-22581        0016 UNWANTED Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    34 LILAC CT
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:22:31                 Arvd-00:23:21  Clrd-01:16:36
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/02/20080036]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

         Narrative:      
Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Girlfriend requesting boyfriend to leave apartment. Male got   
in girlfriend's face and threatened same. Same advised and   
placed under arrest for domestic assault and disorderly   
conduct. See report.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1127-AR
            Arrest:    SANTOS, FRANCIS        
           Address:    34 LILAC CT    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    06/28/1986
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT
                       ASSAULT (DOMESTIC)

08-22586        0039 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 592] KING'S GYM - 154 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:39:31  Clrd-00:50:53
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 MERC SE SABLE  Reg: PAN MA 9429WP  VIN: 1MELM53S3TA637666
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for failure to stop at red light. Issued   
citation for same.

08-22588        0139 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 524] MCDONALDS - 285 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:39:51  Clrd-01:41:59
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
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Male subject near McDonalds entrance sign. Same was rolling   
a ciragette.

08-22589        0156 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    182 HIGH ST @ 94 BEACON ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:56:43  Clrd-02:01:52
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 DODG AVENGE  Reg: PAN MA 28BC64  VIN: 4B3AU42Y1VE079093
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued to operator for uninspected M/V.

08-22590        0200 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    13 COLRAIN ST @ 9 ELM ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-02:00:51  Clrd-02:12:11
           Vehicle:    RED 2004 DODG STRATU  Reg: PAN MA 21TY46  VIN: 4B3AG52H54E034413
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for operating high beams at night. Issued   
citation for same.

08-22591        0202 UNRULY YOUTH Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    267 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-02:02:13  Clrd-02:02:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out with a group of youths.

08-22592        0359 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    27B ELM TER
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:01:32  Enrt-04:03:02                 Clrd-04:03:05
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:01:34                                Clrd-04:03:08
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:41:26                 Arvd-04:42:09  Clrd-04:49:36
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:41:30                 Arvd-04:41:34  Clrd-04:50:04
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent. Caller reports the tv at this   
location has been on all night. Rp states this is highly   
unusual.

         Narrative:      
Subject located in her home. She stated she was getting   
ready for the day. No problems observed.

         Narrative:      
All in order.  Party was fine.

08-22593        0404 PURSUIT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH BOUND - INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:04:57                 Arvd-04:05:33  Clrd-04:33:15
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:05:01                 Arvd-04:05:34  Clrd-04:38:20
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-04:06:04                 Arvd-04:06:06  Clrd-04:41:05
           Vehicle:    RED 1995 ACUR 4D INTEGRA  Reg: PC MA 61XL76
             Towed:    For: Felonious Use By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      
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MSP reports pursuit at this time.  Watch commander/OIC   
notified. HEADING DOWN THE TRAIL, EASTBOUND,  LONG VIEW   
AREA, VEHICLE WRONG SIDE OF ROAD AND NO LIGHTS, 80 + MPH.
VEHICLE PASSING THROUGH THE ROTARY AND IS NOW ON 91   
SOUTHBOUND.

0403 VEHILCE JUST TURNED AROUND AT THE DEERFIELD CROSSOVER   
AND IS NOW HEADING 91 NOUTHBOUND.

139 FAIRVIEW ST
131 91 NORTHBOUND BEFORE EXIT 26
135 BOTTOM OF EXIT 26

0404 VEHILCE INVOLVED IS MA PC 61XL76, INVOLVED PARTY IS   
FROM GREENFIELD.

0404 MSP REQUESTS UNITS DEPLOY STOP STICKS. STOP STICKS WERE   
DEPLOYED ON 91 (TRAVEL LANE) AND BASE OF EXIT 26.

0405 SPEED 90 MPH

0406 STOP STICKS DEPLOYED

0408 131 REPORTS VEHILCE CAUGHT 2 OR 3 SPIKES LEFT TIRE.

0408 135 REPORTS STICKS WERE HIT ALSO AT THE ROTARY.

0408 VEHILCE NOW HEADING DOWN EXIT 26 TO THE ROTARY

0409 VEHILCE IS NOW ON THE OTHER SIDE OF APPLEBEE'S, FOOT   
PURSUIT, DIRECTION OF TRAVEL WESTBOUND, BEHIND APPLEBEE'S

0410 ONE IN CUSTODY, STATUS CHECK ON ALL GREENFIELD UNITS

0411 135 REPORTS TAZER DEPLOYED

0412 ALL MSP AND GREENFIELD SECURE ONE SUBJECT IN CUSTODY

0419 BHA REQUESTED   

         Narrative:      
SEE OTHER NARRATIVE

         Narrative:      
SEE OTHER NARRATIVE

         Narrative:      
SEE OTHER NARRATIVE

         Narrative:      
SEE OTHER NARRATIVE

         Narrative:      
Assisted MSP by deploying stop sticks at base of off ramp,   
exit 26.  Vehicle ran over stop sticks and continued   
Eastbound on the Mohawk Trail in to the Applebee's parking   
lot.  Conducted foot pursuit from Applebee's parking lot to   
rear of Visitors Center.  Subject was fighting with MSP.  I   
deployed taser in drive stun mode to subjects leg.  Subject   
taken in custody by MSP.

         Narrative:      
Stood by at Mobil with stop sticks. Vehicle on rims as it   
passed location.

         Narrative:      
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Staged cruiser at emergency turn around south of exit 26.   
Advised dispatch/MSP that stop sticks deployed. Suspect   
vehicle contacted stop sticks with left front tire. Assisted   
with pursuit 91 Northbound to exit 26. Suspect vehicle ended   
pursuit behind Applebee's. Male party fled westbound on foot   
towards visitor center. Subject apprehended behind visitor   
center building. Vehicle towed by Goly's.

         Narrative:      
Officer replaced four deployed pins from stop sticks.

         Narrative:      
I replaced pins in my stop sticks.

08-22594        0429 UNWANTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1097] HESS GASOLINE - 245 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:33:19                 Arvd-04:36:35  Clrd-04:38:43
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent. Caller reports a male party in a blue vehicle hanging   
out.

         Narrative:      
Mr. Fink advised to move along.

08-22598        0550 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 120] GREENFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL - 195 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-05:50:17  Clrd-06:04:48
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-06:05:10                 Arvd-06:05:35  Clrd-06:18:33
           Vehicle:    SIL 2000 HOND 2D ACCORD  Reg: PC NH 1006098  VIN: 1HGCG2251YA018947
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for failure to stop at red light. Issued   
operator citation for same.

08-22600        0606 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    101 CHAPMAN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-22602        0620 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    101 CHAPMAN ST 1
         Narrative:      

E5 on air

         Narrative:      
on scene

         Narrative:      
E5 out of service 0630

         Narrative:      
clear and returning

         Narrative:      
BIQ

08-22603        0634 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Investigated    
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  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF THE INTERSTATE BRIDGES - COUNTRY CLUB RD
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-07:26:40  Clrd-08:13:39
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/02/20080727]
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.  Officer to investigate. Caller reports sometime   
during the weekend the windows of the bucket loader were   
smashed.

         Narrative:      
Loader parked on access road behind the golf course had it's   
windows broken.  RP indicates that he will provide paperwork   
regarding vehicle.

08-22607        0721 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    100 ELM ST @ 59 WEST ST
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-07:21:30  Clrd-07:29:04
           Vehicle:    GRN 2002 SUBA LEGACY  Reg: PAN MA 11WG38  VIN: 4S3BH665927604308
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/17.

08-22609        0816 ANIMAL STRUCK Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF FEDERAL - SILVER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an animal struck by a motor vehicle at this   
location.report of a Chow hit by a car ,broken leg,injured   
face,brown and gray

         Narrative:      
M3 advised

08-22610        0820 DOG BARKING Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    175 HOPE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:27:36                 Arvd-08:32:34  Clrd-08:36:00
         Narrative:      

Anonymous caller reports dog barking in the area.

         Narrative:      
Officer advised owner will bring the dog in.

         Narrative:      
Owner was taking the dog inside for the day.

08-22612        0832 WIRE DOWN - LOW HANGING WIRE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    BY FORT SQ NORTH - FORT SQ EAST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:36:05                 Arvd-08:41:07  Clrd-08:46:31
         Narrative:      

Report of low hanging wires at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Telephone wire hanging low over the road, from the pole on   
the corner of Fort Sq. to the house 13-15 Hayes Ave.

         Narrative:      
Verizon advised - ticket MAAV01MB30.

         Narrative:      
DPW and FD advised.
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         Narrative:      
Received a call about the wires being down at this location.   
Advised RP Verizon has been notified.

08-22613        0912 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    330 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-09:13:09  Clrd-09:44:50
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:45:41                 Arvd-09:45:43  Clrd-09:51:14
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:56:10                 Arvd-09:58:29  Clrd-10:04:07
         Narrative:      

Running radar at this location.

         Narrative:      
Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
L49225,co

08-22616        0951 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    366 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-09:51:14  Clrd-09:55:28
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 CHEV PU SILVER  Reg: CON MA L49225  VIN: 1GCHK24U22E227251
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for 90/17.

08-22617        1003 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE SUMMONS APPLICATION    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 623] GREENFIELD TOWN HALL - 14 COURT SQ
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:04:16                 Arvd-10:07:44  Clrd-10:07:48
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-10:04:18                 Arvd-10:07:03  Clrd-10:07:09
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-10:07:11                 Arvd-10:07:13  Clrd-10:16:29
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-10:07:34  Clrd-10:16:25
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-10:08:19  Clrd-10:16:27
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
w/m hitting a female pushing a baby carriage

         Narrative:      
Assisted Officer Rice. I spoke with RP / Witness and relayed   
information to Officer Rice.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1128-AR
           Summons:    KIRK, RUSSELL E       
           Address:    HOMELESS    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    07/23/1985
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-22618        1032 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    129 ELM ST @ 64 GROVE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:32:42                 Arvd-10:32:44  Clrd-10:41:34
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 DODG DURANG  Reg: PAN MA 3307TY  VIN: 1B4HS28N11F502889
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
3307TY

         Narrative:      
 Citation issued for 90/17.

08-22619        1045 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
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  Location/Address:    160 ELM ST @ 2 ELM TER
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:46:11                 Arvd-10:46:13  Clrd-11:02:00
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 HOND CP CIVIC  Reg: PAN MA 72DY84  VIN: 1HGEJ8242TL055894
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
72DY84

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/17 and 90/13A.

08-22621        1108 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    160 ELM ST @ 2 ELM TER
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:09:07                 Arvd-11:09:11  Clrd-11:16:28
           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PAN MA 135MM0  VIN: 2HGFA16528H513128
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
135MM0

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/17 and 90/7.

08-22622        1116 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    129 ELM ST @ 64 GROVE ST
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-11:16:44  Clrd-11:24:48
           Vehicle:    BRO 1999 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 56CW42  VIN: 4T1BF28K3XU089280
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 89/9 and 90/13A

08-22623        1117 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    CLINICAL & SUPPORT OPTIONS - 140 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene, 78 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv under control, in service.

         Narrative:      
E5 clear.

         Narrative:      
E5 in quarters.

08-22624        1119 SUSPICIOUS VEHICLE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 120] GREENFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL - 195 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-11:19:55  Clrd-11:25:50
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:21:09                                Clrd-11:21:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 NISS CP ALTIMA  Reg: PC MA 8888MH  VIN: 1N4AL24E28C109752
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
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Observed subject in area of Middle School using binos.    
Determined to be other ageny.

         Narrative:      
Officer Rice instructed me to cancel while en route.

08-22625        1128 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    COLRAIN ST @ RIVERSIDE DR
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-11:28:24  Clrd-11:44:41
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-11:31:18  Clrd-11:42:51
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-11:43:00                                Clrd-11:43:07
           Vehicle:    WHI 1995 TOYT SE AVALON  Reg: PAN MA 68KN76  VIN: 4T1GB11E2SU044937
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/20 and 90/10.

08-22628        1153 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1064] DOCTORS OFFICES-FRANKLIN MEDICAL - 48 SANDERSON ST
         Narrative:      

Report of an ambulance requested at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-22630        1208 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-12:09:48                 Arvd-12:09:50  Clrd-12:10:03
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-22631        1222 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-12:25:52  Clrd-12:52:22
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-12:31:08  Clrd-12:52:19
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 117.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1129-AR
            Arrest:    GAGNON, MARK FRANCIS       
           Address:    22 HOOSAC RD A   DEERFIELD, MA
               DOB:    09/26/1971
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-22632        1229 ASSIST CITIZEN Field Interrogation    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1111] LEON L SIRUM & COMPANY - 295 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-12:31:15  Enrt-12:51:10  Arvd-13:12:38  Clrd-13:17:17
           Vehicle:         VIN: 1G1JF5242V7293889
           Vehicle:         VIN: 4G2JB32T5WB204199
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. VIN   
verifications.

08-22634        1242 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    29 PRAY DR
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         Narrative:      
Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. FD sent.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene, 78 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv out of service.

         Narrative:      
Command adv under control.

         Narrative:      
E5 enroute to FMC.

         Narrative:      
E5 returning in service.

         Narrative:      
E5 in quarters.

08-22636        1306 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    46 FOREST AVE
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:43:57                 Arvd-13:47:02  Clrd-13:50:20
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/02/20081344]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
rp reports a neighbor going through her mail box

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Rp, she was advised of her options.

08-22638        1323 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 558] BANK NORTH OF MASSACHUSETTS - 324 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene, 78 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv under control, in service.

         Narrative:      
E5 clear.

08-22640        1414 HIT&RUN Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    MERIDIAN ST
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-14:19:31                 Arvd-14:19:48  Clrd-14:45:15
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/02/20081420]
           Vehicle:    BLK 1993 NISS CP NX1600  Reg: PC NH 2658123  VIN: JN1EB36CXPU200957
           Vehicle:    WHI 2001 HYUN SANTFE  Reg: PC MA 685XTN  VIN: KM8SC83D81U068761
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location.    
Description of suspect vehicle leaving the scene is:
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         Narrative:      
rp's vehicle was backed into ,she followed the other vehicle   
to FMC

        Refer To Summons:      08-1130-AR
           Summons:    WHITSETT, KAREN E       
           Address:    86 ASHWORTH AVE    HAMPTON, NH
               DOB:    07/31/1961
           Charges:    LEAVE SCENE OF PROPERTY DAMAGE
                       UNINSURED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       FAILURE TO USE CARE-START,STOP,BACKING,TURNING
       Refer To Accident:      08-349-AC

08-22641        1426 FIRE , BRUSH Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 590] RITE AID - 107 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports some brush on fire outside the building on   
the west side. Fire department notified.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene, 78 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv under control, in service.

         Narrative:      
E5 returning.

         Narrative:      
E5 in quarters.

08-22645        1458 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    229 SILVER ST @ 2 VERMONT ST
         Narrative:      

DPW reports the hydrant at the corner of Silver and Vermont   
Sts is back in service.  FD is aware.

08-22646        1500 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

M1 reports a red motorcycle "doing wheelies" on Main St.    
Motorcycle turned onto High St.  137 checked the area and   
was unable to locate the motorcycle.

08-22647        1507 SPEEDERS Investigated    
  Location/Address:    18 POWER SQ
              Post:    BG1    
                                                     Arvd-15:07:03  Clrd-15:11:47
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:07:55                 Arvd-15:11:45  Clrd-15:11:45
           Vehicle:    RED 1992 YAMA FZR600  Reg: MC MA XZ6652  VIN: JYA3HHE0XNA038507
         Narrative:      

Report of speeding motor vehicle(s) at this location.

08-22648        1511 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    EUCLID AVE
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-15:11:54  Clrd-15:15:32
           Vehicle:    RED 1993 DODG DAKOTA  Reg: PC MA 2198MH  VIN: 1B7FL26X2PS175138
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Warning, loud exhaust.
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08-22649        1532 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD @ COUNTRY CLUB RD
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-15:33:09  Clrd-15:33:20
         Narrative:      

Removed a fallen tree branch from the travel lane.

08-22650        1535 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    124 HIGHLAND AVE
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:43:52                 Arvd-15:51:04  Clrd-16:09:23
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/02/20081544]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke to Robert Cohn regarding Thomas Morrill and his   
longtime camp on Mr. Cohn's property.  Mr. Cohn wishes to   
begin the process of removing Mr. Morrill and his camp from   
the land.  He was advised of his trespassing options.  He   
intends to try to speak with Mr. Morrill first and give him   
a reasonable deadline before pursuing the trespass notice.

08-22651        1546 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1094] LAKE GROVE SCHOOL - 149 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a Commercial Fire alarm activation.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E5 & E3 responding 1546.
On scene 1548.
In service 1550.
E3 clear 1551.
E3 In Quarters 1600.
E5 Clear 1554.
E5 In Quarters 1614.

08-22652        1607 SERVE WARRANT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    2 SOLON ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:07:35                 Arvd-16:07:38  Clrd-16:12:28
         Narrative:      

Female not home. Same allegedly gone for the week.

08-22653        1614 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    65 RIVERSIDE DR
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:14:04  Clrd-18:04:56
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/02/20081710]
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
arrested

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1131-AR
            Arrest:    SCHACHT, ERIN G       
           Address:    65 RIVERSIDE DR    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    11/16/1980
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-22654        1654 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    410 SILVER ST @ 364 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B1    
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                       Disp-16:54:51                 Arvd-17:00:06  Clrd-17:15:21
           Vehicle:    WHI 2004 FORD VN E250  Reg: CO MA K75352  VIN: 1FTNE24W74HB33458
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 DODG SE NEON  Reg: PC MA 227VTH  VIN: 1B3ES56C63D118017
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Two vehicles.  No   
injuries.

08-22655        1711 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 545] LABOR READY - 239 MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:15:28                 Arvd-17:20:37  Clrd-17:38:11
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-17:16:41                 Arvd-17:23:24  Clrd-17:36:01
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:16:44                 Arvd-17:23:26  Clrd-17:36:03
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  RP called to   
state that a male subject tried to pick a fight with herself   
and other subjects in the area.  RP states male is short,   
wearing glasses, a white dress shirt and jeans.  RP also   
states that the male subject has walked into the Vic Bar at   
this time.  Officer sent.

08-22656        1723 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    221 LOG PLAIN RD WEST
         Narrative:      

Report of a lost yellow Lab.

         Narrative:      
Animal was found.

08-22657        1736 ALARM, BURGLAR Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 389] MASS. REGISTRY OF MOTOR VEHICLES - 280 MAIN ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:38:06                 Arvd-17:38:19  Clrd-17:48:09
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-17:38:09                 Arvd-17:38:20  Clrd-17:48:11
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:38:17                 Arvd-17:38:24  Clrd-17:56:31
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.

08-22658        1740 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST 418
              Post:    AM3    
                       Disp-18:33:43                 Arvd-18:33:46  Clrd-19:02:22
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her father was admitted to the hospital today   
and his dog needs to be removed from the apartment.

         Narrative:      
Answering Service was contacted for the Weldon.  They will   
have a keyholder call us back.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder called back.  She will meet M3 at the Weldon in 15   
minutes.

         Narrative:      
Dog was transported to the Pound by M3.

08-22660        1802 DESPONDENT PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1050] MILES STREET HOTEL - 12 MILES ST 6
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:05:46                 Arvd-18:10:21  Clrd-18:20:10
         Narrative:      

Section 12 was faxed from Crisis Services for the Involved   
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Party.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate involved party.

08-22661        1807 911 ABANDONED Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    7 LAUREL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:09:02                 Arvd-18:18:31  Clrd-18:34:40
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-18:09:06                 Arvd-18:18:30  Clrd-18:35:48
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  upon call back RP stated   
she was trying to dial 411.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Received a call from a male party stating that his   
stepmother "laid her hands" on him.  Advised that officers   
were en route.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Joanna and David Jarvis.  Daniel Jarvis was not   
on scene or anywhere in the area where we could locate him.    
Joanne and David advised verbal only.  They also said they   
do not want a restraining order at this time but they do not   
want him to come back this evening.  Checked the surrounding   
area for Daniel, unable to locate him.

08-22663        1838 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    LILAC CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:38:25                 Arvd-18:38:27  Clrd-18:47:00
         Narrative:      

Could not locate.

08-22665        1953 PARKING PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    7 MADISON CIR
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:42:11  Enrt-20:42:58  Arvd-20:46:17  Clrd-20:51:08
           Vehicle:    WHI 1989 CHEV PU  Reg: PC TN 935CPV  VIN: 1GCDC14K7KE141096
         Narrative:      

Report of a white pickup with Tennessee plates that has been   
parked on the side of the street for a couple of weeks.

         Narrative:      
The vehicle is legally parked and is registered to a   
resident, Dalton Athey.

08-22666        2001 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    1 PLEASANT ST @ 80 SCHOOL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:02:14                 Arvd-20:10:21  Clrd-20:18:03
   Location Change:    108 FEDERAL ST @ 2 PLEASANT ST [Modified: 09/02/20082010]
   Location Change:    108 FEDERAL ST @ 2 PLEASANT ST [Modified: 09/02/20082010]
         Narrative:      

Caller reports he is afraid of an intoxicated male who is   
accusing him of taking his money.  He reports this man is   
trying to knock him off of his bike.

         Narrative:      
Broke up a verbal argument at this location. Parties sent on   
their way.

08-22667        2024 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 802] CUMBERLAND FARMS - 49 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:24:11  Clrd-20:32:02
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           Vehicle:    RED 1997 FORD EXPLOR  Reg: PAN MA 59WT78  VIN: 1FMDU35P8VZA82281
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for operating with an expired reg (90/9).

08-22671        2316 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    360 ADAMS RD
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:16:53  Clrd-23:32:30
           Vehicle:    RED 2002 CHEV SE MALIBU  Reg: PC MA 492KEH  VIN: 1G1NE52J72M575095
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22672        2339 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    PRAY DR \
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:39:50  Clrd-23:50:05
           Vehicle:    BLU 2007 NISS SE ALTI  Reg: PAN MA 9569ZZ  VIN: 1N4AL21E77C133306
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/14B.

08-22673        2343 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    COLRAIN ST @ WOODARD RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:43:17  Clrd-23:51:34
           Vehicle:    GRY 1988 NISS 300ZX  Reg: PAN MA 313DP5  VIN: JN1HZ16S2JX203880
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued cite for 90/6.

08-22674        2343 FIRE, OUTSIDE FIRE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF 10 - SULLIVAN LN
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:52:32                                Clrd-23:52:40
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:52:46  Enrt-23:52:49  Arvd-23:54:56  Clrd-09/03/2008 @ 00:09:00
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:54:53                 Arvd-23:54:55  Clrd-09/03/2008 @ 00:15:41
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:55:22  Enrt-23:55:25  Arvd-23:55:27  Clrd-09/03/2008 @ 00:09:01
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:
Outside cooking fire???

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

         Narrative:      
Assisted FD.

         Narrative:      
E5 dispatched 2344
on air 2346
on scene 2350
in service 2354
clear and returning 2356
BIQ 0009
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For Date: 09/03/2008  -  Wednesday   

08-22675        0023 SERVE WARRANT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    2 SOLON ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:23:23  Clrd-00:35:01
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:24:01                 Arvd-00:24:02  Clrd-00:33:25
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.

         Narrative:      
Subject was at work at an unknown location.  Will return   
around 0600 hours.  Subjects daughter stated that subject   
has a court date in the morning.

08-22676        0044 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 863] HARCO ROOMS - 132 MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:46:12                 Arvd-00:49:05  Clrd-00:49:11
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:46:14  Enrt-00:48:18  Arvd-00:49:15  Clrd-00:51:54
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:49:12                 Arvd-00:49:14  Clrd-00:50:10
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location. Rp states male party at   
this location has his tent and will not return it. Would   
like police assistance.

         Narrative:      
I saw the RP walking down Main St.  He stated that his   
property was returned.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 135, property was returned.

08-22677        0100 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    211 MOHAWK TRL @ 57 NEWTON ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:00:46  Clrd-01:07:46
           Vehicle:    WHI 1999 FORD  Reg: CO RI 252991  VIN: 1FTSS34L4XHA38268
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Operator was looking for the fair grounds.  Directions   
given.

08-22680        0130 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    2 CHURCH ST @ 68 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:30:43  Clrd-01:50:27
           Vehicle:    BLU 2000 PLYM SE NEON  Reg: PAN MA 67LM44  VIN: 1P3ES46C6YD798288
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued cite to operator for 90/20, 90/11 and to pass for   
90/13a

08-22686        0259 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
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  Location/Address:    189 FEDERAL ST @ 2 SANDERSON ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:59:38  Clrd-05:34:37
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/03/20080347]
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-03:01:46                 Arvd-03:01:48  Clrd-05:34:36
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/03/20080347]
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-03:04:35                 Arvd-03:04:39  Clrd-03:07:47
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 34SP83  VIN: 2HGES267X3H552297
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PAN MA 34SP83  VIN: 2HGES267X3H552297
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
NAME OF TESTED PERSON:
ARGENIS COTTO-SANTIAGO
PBT used:

PBT BAC%: .103

         Narrative:      
NAME OF TESTED PERSON:
KIMBERLY BAIRD
PBT used:

PBT BAC%: .101

         Narrative:      
************VEHILCE WAS ENTERED TWICE, BOTH ARRESTEE'S WERE   
OPERATING THE VEHILCE. FEMALE ARRESTEE WAS OPERATING FIRST,   
A SWITCH HAPPENED AT THE HESS STATION AND THE MALE ARRESTEE   
THEN OPERATED.**********

         Narrative:      
Assisted 135, two under arrest for OUI.  Both had operated   
the vehicle. Female was the driver on Fed St then switched.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1132-AR
            Arrest:    BAIRD, KIMBERLY CHERYL       
           Address:    96 LUNT DR A   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    01/27/1989
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR
                       TRANSPORTING/CARRYING ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE(UNDER 21)
                       UNLICENSED OPERATION (OWNER ALLOWED)
                       UNINSPECTED MOTOR VEHICLE
         Refer To Arrest:      08-1133-AR
            Arrest:    COTTO-SANTIAGO, ARGENIS E       
           Address:    87 BRIAR WAY    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    12/08/1987
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       OUI-LIQUOR
                       UNINSPECTED MOTOR VEHICLE

08-22687        0326 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    COUNTRY CLUB RD @ PLANTATION CIR
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-03:38:23  Enrt-03:38:26                 Clrd-03:50:00
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location. Caller   
states that he has taken several pain pills and is walking   
to the hospital and would like a ride. States he does not   
want to harm himself at this time. BHA CONTACTED.

08-22689        0432 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:34:42                 Arvd-04:34:43  Clrd-05:32:13
         Narrative:      
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SUBJECT INTO THE STATION TO BAIL A PRISONER, NAME WAS   
PROVIDED AND A WARRANT WAS LOCATED.
Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1134-AR
            Arrest:    ZERNECHEL, JOSH        
           Address:    96 LUNT DR A   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/11/1987
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-22690        0521 DISTURBANCE/NOISE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    758 COUNTRY CLUB RD
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:37:01  Enrt-05:39:41  Arvd-05:44:26  Clrd-05:58:05
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:37:04                                Clrd-05:38:31
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:38:26  Enrt-05:39:43  Arvd-05:46:22  Clrd-05:59:56
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. CALLER REPORTS   
MUSIC IN THE AREA. RP STATES IT HAS BEEN GOING ON FOR A   
COUPLE OF HOURS.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP, all has been quiet from 20 mins.  Checked the   
area, nothing appears out of the ordinary.

08-22694        0654 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
           Vehicle:         Reg:  .
         Narrative:      

0700-0800 group #1 working #74 Capt,#65,#70,#82,#89,#95
0800-1800 group #3 working #68 Capt,#75,#88,#90,#94

         Narrative:      
E5 OA 0817

         Narrative:      
box 812 on manual

         Narrative:      
box 812 in auto

         Narrative:      
box 978 in manual,Buckley Nursing Home

         Narrative:      
E5 IQ 0848

         Narrative:      
box 912 in manual

         Narrative:      
E5 OA 1001

         Narrative:      
box 912 in auto

         Narrative:      
E5 IQ

         Narrative:      
box 912 in auto 1115

         Narrative:      
E3 E5 OA for drill

08-22698        0747 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    



 Greenfield Police Department Page:  29
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

  Location/Address:    NEWTON SCHOOL - SHELBURNE RD
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-07:48:02  Clrd-08:20:37
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.    
Monitoring traffic etc...

08-22706        0915 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 195] MCDONALDS - 208 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:18:52                 Arvd-09:24:11  Clrd-09:41:40
           Vehicle:    SIL 2002 FORD 4D FOCUS  Reg: PC VT 7CT14  VIN: 1FAFP36352W286636
           Vehicle:    WHI 2007 ACUR MDX  Reg: PC MA RT48CF  VIN: 2HNYD28507H511551
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area. No PI.

         Narrative:      
VEH 1 7CT14 VT BACKED OUT OF PARKING SPOT WITH BIKE ON BACK   
RACK COLLIDING WITH VEH #2 MA PC RT48CF WHICH WAS ENTERING   
THE PARKING LOT, INFO EXCHANGED AND ADVISED,

08-22709        0938 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken To COURT    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER RM 107 - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:40:17                 Arvd-09:42:57  Clrd-10:01:34
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-09:40:20                 Arvd-09:42:59  Clrd-10:02:58
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location. Section 35.

         Narrative:      
Trans. directly to court.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1135-AR
            Arrest:    BONIFILIO, KEVIN M       
           Address:    332 FEDERAL ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    10/21/1967
           Charges:    Warrant of Apprehension (Alcohol/Substance Abuse)

08-22710        0941 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    AJUV    
                                                     Arvd-09:41:23  Clrd-10:04:44
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-22713        0954 THREAT Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    30 COLRAIN RD
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-10:13:36                                Clrd-11:32:36
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
Officer to investigate threats made on the Greenfield   
Recorder Website towards members of the Greenfield   
Conservation Commission.

       Refer To Incident:      08-915-OF

08-22717        1059 911 MISDIAL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 560] GREENFIELD ACRES - 10 CONGRESS ST 404
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:00:40                 Arvd-11:06:02  Clrd-11:16:30
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 misdial. Rp advised she wanted 411.

         Narrative:      
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FOUND TO BE MISDIAL

08-22718        1114 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 558] BANK NORTH OF MASSACHUSETTS - 324 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. FD sent.

         Narrative:      
E5 OA 1113
OS 1114
IS 1116
clear 1118
IQ 1123

08-22721        1126 DESPONDENT PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1050] MILES STREET HOTEL - 12 MILES ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:29:59                                Clrd-11:30:57
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:32:46                 Arvd-11:45:56  Clrd-12:03:15
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-11:32:52                 Arvd-11:46:20  Clrd-12:03:37
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location. Section 12.   
Rp advised her building is going to blow up. FD C2 and 106   
advised.

         Narrative:      
Party transported by BHA.

       Refer To Incident:      08-916-OF

08-22722        1129 ERRATIC OPERATION Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:31:01                 Arvd-11:33:13  Clrd-12:28:09
   Location Change:    14 MILES ST @ 173 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/03/20081133]
                       located the vehicle                                                                     
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/03/20081153]
                       booking prisoner                                                                        
             

              Post:    AJUV    
                                                     Arvd-12:13:13  Clrd-12:13:43
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/03/20081213]
                       assisting with booking                                                                  
             

           Vehicle:    BLK 2006 NISS SE SENTRA  Reg: PC MA 16AK88  VIN: 3N1CB51D16L639850
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: Koch's   
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.   
Rp advised MA 16AK88 on a Nissan Sentra BLK is all over the   
road, was driving down middle of the road, travelling Mohawk   
Trail east to Main St, turned into Cumberland Farms.

         Narrative:      
.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1136-AR
            Arrest:    RULE, KIMBERLY A       
           Address:    5C BRADFORD DR    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/25/1966
           Charges:    OPERATING AFTER LICENSE OR RIGHT TO OP. REVOKED
                       OUI-DRUGS
                       OPERATING A MV NEGLIGENTLY SO AS TO ENDANGER
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08-22723        1139 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    25 MADISON CIR
         Narrative:      

assist BHA

         Narrative:      
E5 OA 1139
OS 1141
Is 1143

08-22725        1155 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 623] GREENFIELD TOWN HALL - 14 COURT SQ
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-12:04:23                 Arvd-12:05:09  Clrd-12:08:54
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-12:05:13  Clrd-12:08:24
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-12:05:58  Clrd-12:09:03
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-12:09:11  Clrd-12:09:13
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate. Rp advised of a half-naked male   
sleeping on a bench. They were unsure which half was naked.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate

         Narrative:      
No naked found.

08-22729        1202 ANIMAL STRUCK Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    BY THE CEMETARY - FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

106 reports an animal struck by a motor vehicle at this   
location. Dead skunk in road. No answer at DPW. DPW   
Complaint form faxed.

08-22728        1224 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:25:33                 Arvd-12:25:34  Clrd-12:53:00
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.GFD

         Narrative:      
Fire Department and State Compliance concerned about   
attitude of Owner. They need to re-inspect property for past   
violation. May call Friday for officer to assist

08-22730        1232 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    242 CONWAY ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:54:29                 Arvd-13:00:23  Clrd-13:03:08
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls. Rp advised   
that he doesn't want any annoying calls.

         Narrative:      
Recent death in family, will speak with same later to   
attempt to resolve

08-22737        1353 LARCENY,OF MAIL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    230 CHAPMAN ST 2ND
              Post:    A2    
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         Narrative:      
Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.rp reports a 14 neighbor stole some mail

         Narrative:      
   Fish reports that his neighbors told him that Tim   
Livingwater stole his mail from his mailbox at 1100 hrs.   
today.    

   I contacted 129 at the High School.  Tim Livingwater was   
present at school all day today.    

   I advised Tim's mother of the complaint.  Mother stated   
Tim has had problems with Fish in the past.  She will   
instruct him to stay away from Grandmother's house (230   
Chapman St. 1st. flr.)  Fish was advised to contact the Post   
officer, and to buy a more secure mail box.

08-22739        1433 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    71 CONGRESS ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:33:50                 Arvd-14:36:45  Clrd-14:41:22
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:33:59                 Arvd-14:36:26  Clrd-14:41:48
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location. Kitchen motion, ADT advised   
there is a subject on scene without the proper code.

         Narrative:      
Set off by owner.

08-22740        1436 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    23 OAK CT
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-14:38:42  Clrd-14:49:18
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/03/20081438]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp requesting to   
speak with an officer in regards to visitation with his   
children per a court order.

08-22743        1547 THREAT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    5 FREDERICK RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:50:15  Enrt-15:50:26  Arvd-15:55:04  Clrd-16:00:41
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.Subject   
reports having verbal argument with neighbor and today she   
recieved threatening letter

08-22744        1547 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    2 ABBOTT ST @ 197 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-15:50:41  Clrd-16:04:59
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp found an   
empty prescription bottle that was filled today, was for   
Oxycontin.

         Narrative:      
Officer Kratz took report.

08-22748        1607 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST 105
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.



 Greenfield Police Department Page:  33
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 1606
E5 arriving 1610 68 has command
BHA on scene 1613
Clear and returning 1618
Available 1619
Back in Quarters 1622
   

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene.

08-22750        1610 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    56 PLEASANT ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:14:30                 Arvd-16:17:00  Clrd-16:48:01
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/03/20081614]
         Narrative:      

Report of a past disturbance that took place at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
Subject reported a past A&B. Charges to be filed against   
suspect (Milotte) by summons. 209A options given to to   
victim (Bourque). Followup investigation with a witness.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1137-AR
           Summons:    MILOTTE, MARYANN M       
           Address:    52 PLEASANT ST REAR   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/01/1974
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)

08-22751        1615 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:16:31  Clrd-16:23:42
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp requesting to   
speak with an officer in regards to identity theft. Rp would   
not give many details.

         Narrative:      
Contacted RP by telephone who indicated they did not need   
any assistance.

08-22752        1620 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF ROBBINS CHURCH - BRO HOUSE BLU TRIM - 190 FAIRVIEW ST WEST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:23:46                 Arvd-16:34:13  Clrd-16:45:47
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-16:33:39  Clrd-16:45:50
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location. Rp advised   
some kids are shooting a BB gun, one richoched and hit RP's   
car.

         Narrative:      
OFFICER KRATZ: YOUTHS AND PARENTS ADVISED

08-22753        1645 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    APPLEBEES
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:46:57  Clrd-16:55:06
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-16:47:01  Clrd-16:55:17
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         Narrative:      
Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 1643
Arrived 1645 68 has command
Clear and returning 1646
Available 1649
In Quarters 1652

         Narrative:      
Patient was conscious and alert upon arrival. BHA to scene   
and treated same.

08-22755        1656 SPEEDERS Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    ELM ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:00:53                 Arvd-17:02:11  Clrd-17:06:41
         Narrative:      

Report of speeding motor vehicle(s) at this location.Red and   
White M/C no other description given.

         Narrative:      
Checked area and was unable to locate.

08-22756        1657 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    BANK OF WESTERN MASSACHUSETTS - MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:01:11  Clrd-17:12:03
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/03/20081701]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp has questions   
regarding debit card fraud.

08-22758        1744 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    318 PLAIN RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:46:27                 Arvd-17:59:40  Clrd-18:05:55
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:46:31  Enrt-17:59:42  Arvd-17:59:48  Clrd-18:12:57
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:46:33                 Arvd-17:47:56  Clrd-17:48:14
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:49:22  Enrt-17:59:42  Arvd-17:59:48  Clrd-18:13:05
           Vehicle:    BLK 1989 GMC SIERRA  Reg: CO MA M40010  VIN: 1GTDK14K3KZ522150
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Sgt. McCarthy.

08-22759        1745 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 2100] BICYCLES UNLIMITED - 322 HIGH ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-17:48:19  Clrd-17:49:15
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
BHA req FD - FD sent.

         Narrative:      



 Greenfield Police Department Page:  35
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

E5 responding 1746
Arrived 1748  68 has command
In service 1751
Clear and returning 1756
In Quarters 1800

08-22761        1805 911 ABANDONED False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    1 ARCH PL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:05:59                 Arvd-18:12:58  Clrd-18:15:49
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call from the 1 way phonephone.

         Narrative:      
Officer advised child playing with phone.

08-22764        1926 DRUNK PERSON Investigated    
          Location:    WEDGEWOOD GARDENS ENTERANCE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:27:42  Enrt-19:36:06  Arvd-19:36:08  Clrd-19:41:38
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.

         Narrative:      
Located subject walking in area towards his residence. Same   
had been drinking but was not incapacitated. Same was   
advised.

08-22766        1949 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 374] SUPER  EIGHT MOTEL - 21 COLRAIN RD 106
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 resonding 1951
Arrived 1953, 74 has command
Clear and returning 2003
Available 2006
In Quarters 2008

08-22767        1956 DISTURBANCE Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    JC MARKET - 259 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:59:28  Enrt-19:59:55  Arvd-20:09:20  Clrd-20:24:16
   Location Change:    QUINCY ST @ HOLLAND AVE [Modified: 09/03/20082009]
                       OFFICERS OUT WITH INVOLVED VEHILCE                                                      
             

           Vehicle:    RED 1996 PLYM VN VOYAGE  Reg: PC MA 467LW0  VIN: 2P4GP2434TR832697
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.Report of male and   
female arguing last seen near JC's near a red car.

         Narrative:      
Observed red colored van leaving location. Followed vehicle   
as dispatch called back location and confirmed "vehicle" was   
actually a van. Conducted m/v stop of same on Quincy St.   
Operator (Heather Aiken) reported verbal domestic argument   
with her 15 year old son (Michael Aiken). Michael walked to   
scen of stop. Both advised. Operator issued citation for   
Un-Inspected M/V and Defective Equipment.

08-22768        2004 DOG ATTACK ON SERVICE DOG Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    149 WELLS ST
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              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:06:31  Enrt-20:06:34  Arvd-20:11:09  Clrd-20:52:11
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her service dog was just attacked by another   
dog.

       Refer To Incident:      08-917-OF

08-22771        2223 911 SILENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 453] VILLAGE PIZZA - 42 BANK ROW
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:25:40  Enrt-22:25:48  Arvd-22:27:43  Clrd-22:37:04
         Narrative:      

Received a silent 911 call. OPEN 911 LINE,

         Narrative:      
Spoke with owner (Christopher) and employee (Diane Cutler),   
both of which reported they did not call 911, nor was there   
an emergency. Owner reported just receiving a call in which   
no one spoke on the other end of the line.

08-22772        2240 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF WASHINGTON ST - DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-22:40:15  Clrd-22:48:15
           Vehicle:    BLU 1993 FORD SE TAURUS  Reg: PC MA 59FM87  VIN: 1FALP52U7PA171084
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22774        2250 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL 126
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-22:52:37                 Arvd-22:53:02  Clrd-22:59:11
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:52:41  Enrt-22:53:05  Arvd-22:54:11  Clrd-22:55:39
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 2251
Arrived 2259 74 has command
Clear 2312
Available 2314
In Quarters 2216

08-22775        2303 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    APPLEBEE'S - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-23:03:26  Clrd-23:13:19
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:03:58  Enrt-23:04:00  Arvd-23:08:29  Clrd-23:13:20
           Vehicle:    BLU 1989 HOND CP ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 95KP76  VIN: 1HGCA6281KA008655
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 131.

08-22777        2325 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 338] FRANKLIN FIRST FEDERAL CREDIT UNION - 57 NEWTON ST
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-23:25:45  Clrd-23:31:38
           Vehicle:    BLU 2002 VOLK GOLF  Reg: PAN MA 92YZ65  VIN: 9BWGK61J724072706
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for right tail light violation. Issued   
citation for same.

08-22779        2334 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 545] LABOR READY - 239 MAIN ST
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-23:34:33  Clrd-23:43:58
           Vehicle:    BRO 2000 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PAN MA 41MS70  VIN: 1FAFP33P6YW342681
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for failed saftey inspection. Issued   
citation for same.

08-22780        2335 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    ROTARY - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:35:25  Clrd-23:44:50
           Vehicle:    GRY 2007 DODG RAMTRU  Reg: PAN MA 76HH66  VIN: 1D7HU18267S182648
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/20 and 90/11.

08-22782        2346 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR THE CHURCH PARKING LOT - BEACON ST
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-23:46:00  Clrd-23:55:30
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 CHEV CP MONCAR  Reg: PAN MA 76PT66  VIN: 2G1WW12M3W9129212
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for marked lanes violation. Issued citation   
for same.

08-22783        2350 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH OF GROVE ST - CONWAY ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-23:50:34  Clrd-23:59:16
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 35RD21  VIN: 2HGES16583H506217
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

For Date: 09/04/2008  -  Thursday   

08-22784        0002 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 139] CHINA GOURMET - 78 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-00:02:57  Clrd-00:10:13
           Vehicle:    BLU 1999 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 818FKR  VIN: 1HGCG6671XA099739
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for speeding. Issued citation for same.

08-22785        0013 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    PARKING LOT OF GREENFIELD FEDERAL SAVINGS - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:13:47  Clrd-00:26:14
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           Vehicle:    BLU 2000 PLYM SE NEON  Reg: PAN MA 67LM44  VIN: 1P3ES46C6YD798288
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for speeding and no   
registration in possession.

08-22786        0016 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    CHAPMAN CT @ ARCH ST
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-00:16:06  Clrd-00:31:28
           Vehicle:    WHI 2000 TOYT SE ECHO  Reg: PAN MA 81TV73  VIN: JTDAT1234Y0049559
         Narrative:      

Stopped vehicle for brake light violation. Issued operator   
citation for same. Issued front pass. citation for seatbelt   
violation.

08-22787        0028 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    12 MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:48:37  Enrt-00:48:44                 Clrd-00:52:19
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:59:19  Enrt-00:59:22  Arvd-01:01:49  Clrd-01:13:06
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. RE: AN ISSUE HIS   
EX AND BELONGINGS

         Narrative:      
RP was advised of options.

08-22789        0031 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    DOMINOS - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:31:01  Clrd-01:19:52
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20080037]
                       COURTESY TRANSPORT                                                                      
             

              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:32:26                 Arvd-00:32:29  Clrd-00:48:16
           Vehicle:    BLU 2002 CHRY PTCRUI  Reg: PC MA 58KN76  VIN: 3C4FY48B82T256361
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location. OFFICER   
OUT WITH VEHILCE INVOLVED IN BOLO FROM DEERFIELD.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 127.

08-22791        0049 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    115 HOPE ST
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-00:49:40  Clrd-00:59:40
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:52:25                 Arvd-00:52:26  Clrd-00:59:11
           Vehicle:    RED 2000 CHEV SE LUMINA  Reg: PAN MA 7077RC  VIN: 2G1WL52J0Y1288535
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for not displaying front plate (red). Issued   
citation to operator for same.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 139.

08-22792        0051 FOUND PROPERTY Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    NEAR SANDRI PROPERTY - BOX SHOP RD
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:46:15  Enrt-05:47:23  Arvd-06:08:08  Clrd-06:17:33
         Narrative:      

Report of found property at this location.Caller reports   
dark color bike in bushes along dead end road off of Chapman   
near the Sandri property

08-22793        0112 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    21 COLRAIN RD @ 223 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-01:12:23  Clrd-01:20:47
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:13:09                 Arvd-01:13:11  Clrd-01:15:32
           Vehicle:    BRO 1985 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 88SP83  VIN: JT2SV12E8F0301416
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for failed safety inspection. Issued   
citation for same.

08-22794        0116 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    NEAR HOPE - CHEAPSIDE ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-01:16:19  Clrd-03:05:16
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20080146]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:19:29  Enrt-01:19:31                 Clrd-01:20:03
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:19:57  Enrt-01:20:06  Arvd-01:23:49  Clrd-01:46:55
           Vehicle:    BLU 1996 DODG SE INTREP  Reg: PC MA 624HLS  VIN: 2B3HD46F5TH304484
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
One under for OUI.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1138-AR
            Arrest:    DELNEGRO, MATTHEW J       
           Address:    74 MILL RD    E LONGMEADOW, MA
               DOB:    04/26/1983
           Charges:    EQUIPMENT VIOLATION, MISCELLANEOUS MV
                       OUI-LIQUOR,2ND OFFENSE

08-22795        0123 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF DEVENS ST - WELLS ST
              Post:    C4    
                                                     Arvd-01:23:24  Clrd-03:05:24
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20080152]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:24:11  Enrt-01:24:14  Arvd-01:25:52  Clrd-01:50:48
           Vehicle:         Reg:  .
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 JEEP UT GCH  Reg: PC VT ELG845
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I assisted Off. Haskins.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for obstructed plate and cracked lens.   
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Operator was arrested for OUI - Alcohol and other charges.   
See AR for further

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1139-AR
            Arrest:    PETERS, JAMIE MICHAEL       
           Address:    77 3RD ST 2   TURNERS FALLS, MA
               DOB:    01/25/1986
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       OUI-LIQUOR
                       NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION
                       Cracked Lense
                       CHILD ENDANGERMENT WHILE UNDER THE INFLUENCE

08-22797        0154 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 139] CHINA GOURMET - 78 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-01:54:19  Clrd-01:56:18
           Vehicle:    BRO 2005 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PC MA 4855XX  VIN: 1N4AL11D95C375819
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22799        0201 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    JUST SOUTH OF ARCH - WELLS ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-02:01:21  Clrd-03:05:20
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20080225]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-02:06:30  Enrt-02:06:32  Arvd-02:09:13  Clrd-02:35:24
           Vehicle:    RED 1986 TOYT LONBED  Reg: PC MA 664WEF  VIN: JT4RN55E0G0218010
             Towed:    For: Other By: Koch's To: Koch's
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location. OFFICER   
REQUESTS ANOTHER UNIT. 127 ENROUTE/ MSP ON SCENE

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1140-AR
            Arrest:    WHITNEY, BRIAN        
           Address:    45 PLACE TER    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    12/06/1980
           Charges:    NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION
                       OPERATING AFTER LICENSE OR RIGHT TO OP. REVOKED

08-22802        0537 B & E Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 324] AMERICAN LEGION POST 81 - 10 LEGION AVE
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:38:02                 Arvd-05:41:40  Clrd-05:52:56
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:38:02                 Arvd-05:43:01  Clrd-05:53:14
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:38:02                 Arvd-05:42:59  Clrd-05:45:45
              Post:    C4    
                       Disp-05:41:50                 Arvd-05:41:52  Clrd-05:45:21
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Post Adj/House Manager David Lewis who states Mr.   
Craig is their janitor and is supposed to be at that   
location at this time filling coolers.

         Narrative:      
Found subject standing near the side door. Subject was   
identified and found to be a worker who left his keys at his   
other job. Subject was advised.

08-22809        0628 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF ANIMAL CRACKERS - DEERFIELD ST
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              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:28:31  Clrd-06:40:53
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 HOND CRV  Reg: PAN MA 480JHR  VIN: JHLRD77582C016098
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22821        0850 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 545] LABOR READY - 239 MAIN ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                                                     Arvd-08:52:01  Clrd-08:55:47
         Narrative:      

Officer spoke to manager regarding an employee that was   
fired last week.  Same advised regarding trespass order.

08-22822        0857 ACCIDENT WITH INJURIES Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-08:58:19                 Arvd-08:58:25  Clrd-09:27:28
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-08:58:23                 Arvd-09:01:53  Clrd-09:23:43
           Vehicle:    PLE 1995 CHRY SE CONCOR  Reg: PC MA 6379WJ  VIN: 2C3HD56T9SH618166
             Towed:    For: Accident By: BYRNES TOWING   
           Vehicle:    BRO 2002 CHEV TRAILB  Reg: PC MA 45FT72  VIN: 1GNDT13S322133023
           Vehicle:    BLU 2007 CHEV 4D CAVALIER  Reg: FED US G103014F  VIN: 1G12S57F77F265541
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident with injuries at this location. BHA   
advised. Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Fd sent

         Narrative:      
E5 and R1 on scene 0858

         Narrative:      
Diverted traffic, Main and Federal

       Refer To Accident:      08-350-AC

08-22824        0924 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST
              Post:    ACOURT    
                       Disp-09:31:48                 Arvd-09:31:49  Clrd-09:36:15
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
officer advised Mr Weston to go to court for a property   
issue

08-22826        0941 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 172] BILL'S RESTAURANT - 30 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:43:07                                Clrd-09:44:07
         Narrative:      

Detecoguard reports a general alarm sounding at Bill's

         Narrative:      
cancelled at 0943

         Narrative:      
Arrived and was cancelled while on scene.

08-22827        1004 DISABLED MV No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    RT 2 EAST ENTERANCE - BERNARDSTON RD
           Vehicle:    BRO 2000 NISS SE SENTRA  Reg: PC MA 85GX43  VIN: 3N1CB51D3YL308075
         Narrative:      
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Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.  Rp to   
have vehicle towed.

08-22831        1020 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    HOPE ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:22:30                 Arvd-10:22:32  Clrd-10:29:35
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 JEEP CHEROK  Reg: PC MA 45PS73  VIN: 1J4FJ68S2WL263639
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
45PS73

08-22833        1033 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    617 LEYDEN RD
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:Fire alarm

TIME OF CALL-1027

TIME EN ROUTE-1027

TIME ON SCENE-1037

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

08-22832        1034 FIRE ALARM BOX ACTIVATION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated at this location.  Fire Department   
notified.

08-22835        1113 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF #112 - LEYDEN RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:16:22                 Arvd-11:20:33  Clrd-11:42:50
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.rp reports a possible pick up drop off   
spot in the woods across from her driveway,unknown what   
peolpe are going in the woods for.

08-22836        1118 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-11:19:27                 Arvd-11:19:28  Clrd-11:24:12
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-22837        1143 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    ELM ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:43:38                 Arvd-11:43:40  Clrd-11:54:58
           Vehicle:    GRN 2007 TOYT SE YARIS  Reg: PC MA 814YBK  VIN: JTDBT923671029115
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
814YBK

08-22838        1154 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    88 ASTER CT
         Narrative:      

Rp stated that she has two cats that belong to her ex.  Rp   
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stated that her ex told her he does not want them and to   
bring them to the Animal Shelter.  Rp stated the Animal   
Center is full and she can not keep the cats.

08-22839        1221 PEEPING PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    79 HOPE ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-12:26:07                 Arvd-12:26:33  Clrd-12:55:08
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:26:31                 Arvd-12:29:43  Clrd-12:52:32
         Narrative:      

Report of a 'Peeping Tom' at this location.  Officer sent to   
investigate.child idnetified a neighbor peeping

         Narrative:      
Mother stated neighbor James Frost came to her door today to   
retrieve an item.  Child told mother that Frost was the man   
peeping in the window from a month ago..  Mother would like   
ID on record. Refer to original call 08-21185.

08-22840        1226 WELFARE CHECK,FOR MSP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    43 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

08-22841        1250 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    HAYES AVE
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:

TIME OF CALL-1245

TIME EN ROUTE-1247

TIME ON SCENE-

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

08-22843        1325 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Rp stated the invovled party drove into and out of a   
exclusion zone on the Mohawk Trl.

08-22844        1334 RESTRAINING ORDER VIOLATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:06:24                 Arvd-14:12:06  Clrd-14:49:33
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:09:58                 Arvd-14:12:09  Clrd-14:49:13
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-14:59:04  Clrd-15:21:17
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-15:01:40                 Arvd-15:01:44  Clrd-15:21:18
         Narrative:      

Rp stated that the involved female violated a restraining   
order at this location earlier today.  Rp stated that the   
involved party would be back at this location at 1415hrs   
today and request a Officer to respond down there at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
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Assisted 112.

         Narrative:      
Officers assisting court officers in a 209A violation.

         Narrative:      
Met with Court Clerk PALMERI and after a lengthy discussion   
it was decided that a summons would be issued on the   
violation due to several different involved matters to   
include., Service, Period of time to the actual violation   
occuring earlier in the day, witness involved, Order was   
vacated in previous proceedings by the courts.

Investigation into the matter and the violation continues.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1141-AR
           Summons:    KULESA, CHRISTINE A       
           Address:    392 SILVER ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    05/18/1956
           Charges:    ABUSE PREVENTION RESTRAINING ORDER VIOLATION

08-22846        1433 PARKING PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    75A WELLS ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a parking problem at this location.  Rp stated   
that there is a vehicle parked in the Handicap parking space   
with no placard.  M3 advised.

08-22847        1438 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    92 HIGH ST
              Post:    ALT3    
                       Disp-14:40:15                 Arvd-14:40:17  Clrd-14:41:18
           Vehicle:    BLK/RED 2004 HOND CBR600  Reg: MC MA 2X1204  VIN: JH2PC35094M502690
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22850        1521 FORGERY/FRAUD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    225 HOPE ST
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-15:38:22                 Arvd-15:38:24  Clrd-15:48:54
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.

       Refer To Incident:      08-919-OF

08-22851        1542 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    16 HEATHER CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:48:46                 Arvd-15:53:51  Clrd-16:00:08
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-15:48:50                 Arvd-15:53:49  Clrd-16:00:10
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
Officer assisting another agency at this location.BHA

         Narrative:      
goa

08-22852        1546 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF THE PEOPLES PINT - FEDERAL ST
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC NO PLATE
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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08-22854        1559 FAIRGROUNDS DETAIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    BDT1    
                       Disp-16:00:42                 Arvd-16:00:44  Clrd-18:04:34
         Narrative:      

Officer at Fairgrounds detail.

08-22855        1608 FORGERY/FRAUD Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 402] GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-16:11:22                 Arvd-16:42:29  Clrd-17:00:19
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20081651]
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:42:33                 Arvd-16:42:35  Clrd-17:00:17
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20081651]
              Post:    ASO    
                       Disp-16:51:13                 Arvd-16:51:15  Clrd-17:00:15
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20081651]
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.

         Narrative:      
BHA requested for a possible sect 12

         Narrative:      
subject agreed to a voluntary evaluation

08-22857        1636 THREAT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MASS REHAB - MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:25:52                 Arvd-17:33:25  Clrd-17:50:49
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
Erving Pd requested to do a welfare check of subject   
reported by Mass Rehab,Mass Rehab enroute to GPD to make out   
a written report detailing the threats made by a client

08-22858        1711 FIRE, BURNING TRASH Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    50 E CLEVELAND ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:  Burning Trash in driveway

TIME OF CALL-1708

TIME EN ROUTE-1710

TIME ON SCENE-1713

TIME UNDER CONTROL-1719

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1719

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

Per 68, DO NOT ISSUE ANY KIND OF BURN PERMIT FOR THE REST OF   
THIS YEAR TO 50 EAST CLEVELAND ST.

08-22859        1724 ACCIDENT WITH INJURIES Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    ENTRANCE TO BJ'S - COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:25:26                 Arvd-17:28:00  Clrd-18:00:46
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-17:25:31                 Arvd-17:28:38  Clrd-18:00:45
           Vehicle:    BRO 1999 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 43SD91  VIN: 4T1BG22K2XU471936
           Vehicle:    BLK 2006 SUBA B9TRIB  Reg: PAN MA 5092TK  VIN: 4S4WX86C864407437
           Vehicle:    GRN 1994 FORD SE ESCORT  Reg: PAN MA 62PG86  VIN: 1FARP14J8RW285770
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         Narrative:      
Caller reports accident with injuries at this location. BHA   
advised. Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
1723-E5 and C2 responding
1725-R1 responding
1728-E5 on scene
1730-R1 on scene
1730-E5 and R1 under control
1743-Goly's on scene
1751-E5 clear   
1753-R1 clear and returning

       Refer To Accident:      08-351-AC

08-22860        1757 DRUNK PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 704] THE WINE RACK - 70 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:00:57                 Arvd-18:03:10  Clrd-18:07:37
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-18:01:00                 Arvd-18:03:24  Clrd-18:08:39
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.w/m,salt &   
pepper beard,long hair,ETOH,made threats to employee   
,wearing a "Myrtle Beach" baseball hat.

         Narrative:      
Subject GOA, unable to locate due to the parade

08-22863        1826 ASSIST WITH CROWD CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    258 MAIN ST @ 2 DAVIS ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-18:26:13  Clrd-18:32:11
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-18:27:12                 Arvd-18:27:14  Clrd-18:39:43
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:29:04                 Arvd-18:29:01  Clrd-18:39:42
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-18:29:07                 Arvd-18:29:13  Clrd-18:39:45
         Narrative:      

Officers assisting with crowd control per LT 105.

         Narrative:      
113 out with group behind GCC that was ejected from parade.

       Refer To Incident:      08-924-OF

08-22864        1926 VANDALISM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    10 SULLIVAN LN
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-19:27:16                 Arvd-19:27:17  Clrd-19:46:52
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/04/20081927]
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  RP states that   
sometime on Tuesday night his car was vandalized.  RP   
further stated that nails were in his tires and key locks   
were superglued.  Officer to investigate.

08-22865        1934 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    COMMMUNITY YOUTH ACTION - 161 FEDERAL ST @ 2 GARFIELD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:41:09                 Arvd-19:50:44  Clrd-19:54:26
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-19:47:04                 Arvd-19:50:54  Clrd-19:56:44
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.Loud music in the   
area.
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         Narrative:      
All quite upon arrival, spoke with director who stated she   
quelled the disturbance upon hearing it.

08-22866        1959 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1250] ARGOTEC - 64 ADAMS RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:00:30                 Arvd-20:06:06  Clrd-20:13:34
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-20:00:32                 Arvd-20:06:28  Clrd-20:15:24
           Vehicle:    BLK 2000 CHEV SILVER  Reg: PC MA 1402NL  VIN: 2GCEK19T4Y1289001
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  RP states   
that there is a suspicious Chevy pick up truck in the   
parking lot across the street, at Lamb and Goodnow.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Male and female occupants claim that they work for the   
company that now owns the business. Information gathered.

08-22868        2109 DRUNK PERSON Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    MESA VERDE - 10 FISKE AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:10:30                 Arvd-21:10:50  Clrd-21:14:51
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-21:10:46                 Arvd-21:10:33  Clrd-21:14:54
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.  Caller   
states that a W/M short in height with long hair is walking   
around their patio area, intoxicated.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Male was moved along without conflict.

08-22869        2122 POWER OUTAGE Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    427 GREEN RIVER RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a power outage from 299-427 Green River Rd.    
Advised Mass Electric Company.

08-22870        2220 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    29 COUNTRY CLUB RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene

         Narrative:      
E5 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E5 BIQ

08-22871        2241 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    77 PIERCE ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-22:44:00                 Arvd-22:51:21  Clrd-23:23:00
              Post:    B2    
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           Vehicle:    BLK 1989 HOND CP ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 24TY46  VIN: 1HGCA6189KA080124
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
both parties separated for tonight, verbal dispute. Female   
left in other party's sister car, she has permission from   
sister to operate it.

08-22872        2327 REPOSSESSION No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    11 BEECH ST
           Vehicle:    GRN 1999 GMC SIERRA  Reg: PC MA 86FV60  VIN: 2GTEK19T6X1505302
         Narrative:      

Report that a motor vehicle has been re-possessed at this   
location.

08-22874        2340 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR FORT SQUARE - MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:40:19  Clrd-23:47:57
           Vehicle:    BLU 2002 FORD FOCUS  Reg: PAN MA 37GF38  VIN: 1FAFP36332W260083
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued cite for 90/7 (headlight).

08-22875        2345 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    2 RIVER ST @ 60 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:45:13  Clrd-09/05/2008 @ 00:00:01
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-23:45:53                 Arvd-23:45:55  Clrd-23:55:00
           Vehicle:    GRY 1984 CHEV SE CHEVET  Reg: PAN MA 46XG50  VIN: 1G1AB68C5EY146797
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/7.

For Date: 09/05/2008  -  Friday   

08-22876        0025 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MADISON CIR
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:27:00                 Arvd-00:30:07  Clrd-00:38:17
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-00:27:02                 Arvd-00:30:03  Clrd-00:37:24
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.Caller reports   
hearing what she believes is gun shots.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area.

08-22877        0026 NOISE DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    49 CONWAY ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:27:18                 Arvd-00:27:19  Clrd-00:36:51
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:27:22                 Arvd-00:28:15  Clrd-00:30:53
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  Caller states   
that parties on the first floor are playing their music   
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loudly and yelling.  Officer sent.

08-22879        0041 DESPONDENT PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    PARKING AREA FOR FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:41:28                 Arvd-00:48:07  Clrd-01:26:31
   Location Change:    12 MONTAGUE CITY RD [Modified: 09/05/20080053]
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-00:41:29                 Arvd-00:48:06  Clrd-01:04:23
   Location Change:    12 MONTAGUE CITY RD [Modified: 09/05/20080053]
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with male, states he is fine. He has been parking cars   
all day and is going to bed so he can get up and do it all   
again tomorrow.

08-22880        0218 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH END OF JAMES - HOPE ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:18:49  Clrd-02:33:30
           Vehicle:    RED 1996 AUDI SE A4  Reg: PAN MA 715CCG  VIN: WAUEA88D5TA290918
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22881        0230 FIGHT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 863] HARCO ROOMS - 132 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-02:32:21                 Arvd-02:32:30  Clrd-02:52:34
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:32:25                 Arvd-02:32:32  Clrd-03:04:04
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-02:32:28                 Arvd-02:32:34  Clrd-04:36:43
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/05/20080303]
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-02:33:47                                Clrd-02:34:04
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location.Possible knife in volved

         Narrative:      
Assisted 127

         Narrative:      
Transporting 0255
Arrived 0258

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1142-AR
            Arrest:    KIRBY, JONATHAN MICHEAL       
           Address:    HOMELESS    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    11/25/1984
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE
                       DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-22882        0308 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR MANNY'S - RIVER ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-03:08:33  Clrd-03:28:08
           Vehicle:    WHI 2001 FORD SE ESCORT  Reg: PAN MA 87TV16  VIN: 3FAFP13P41R177730
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
NAME OF TESTED PERSON:Richard J Baird

PBT used:

PBT BAC%: .015
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         Narrative:      
Issued citation for 89/4A.  Subject stated that he was on   
probation and was not supposed to be drinking.  Admitted to   
having one beer in the parking lot after work.

08-22884        0402 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    YMCA PARKING LOT - MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-04:02:43  Clrd-04:14:18
              Post:    C1A    
                                                     Arvd-04:06:05  Clrd-04:14:00
           Vehicle:    RED 2001 KIA SPORTA  Reg: PAN MA 1097TY  VIN: KNDJA723115061105
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 135.

         Narrative:      
Issued cite for 90/20 and 90/7.

08-22885        0429 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR FAIRGROUNDS - PETTY PLAIN RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-04:29:56  Clrd-04:44:29
           Vehicle:    WHI 1995 PLYM SE NEON  Reg: PAN MA 4426RP  VIN: 3P3ES67C6ST578502
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued cite for 90/20 and 90/11.

08-22886        0434 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    112 CONWAY ST 2
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:36:15                 Arvd-04:37:21  Clrd-04:54:54
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-04:36:17                 Arvd-04:37:02  Clrd-04:54:57
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  Rp stated that   
his roommate is trying to throw him out of the apartment and   
has put all his things in the hallway.  Rp stated that he is   
 not on the lease but the landlord knows he has been living   
there since April and he has been paying rent.  Officers   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Both subject live there, they have agreed to be civil to   
each other and stay in the apartment.

08-22887        0449 SUSPICIOUS PERSON Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 802] CUMBERLAND FARMS - 49 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-04:49:44  Clrd-04:55:53
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious person at this location.  Officer sent   
to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Observed person curled up next to ice machine.  Same states   
he is wait for a bus.

08-22888        0455 DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    12 SUMMIT AVE
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-04:55:43                 Arvd-05:04:01  Clrd-06:05:30
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/05/20080517]
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              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:55:46                 Arvd-05:04:02  Clrd-06:05:31
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/05/20080517]
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  Rp stated she is   
trying to get her clothes so she can head back to   
Springfield.  Rp stated that the door is locked and the   
involved party will not let her in.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
One under arrest for disorderly conduct.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1143-AR
            Arrest:    VEGA, KRYSTAL        
           Address:    12 SUMMIT AVE 2FL   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    04/21/1989
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-22889        0504 REQUEST OFFICER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    112 CONWAY ST 2
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:05:20                 Arvd-05:09:38  Clrd-05:41:22
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:05:24                 Arvd-05:09:54  Clrd-05:41:46
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.  Rp called and stated   
that he cannot get back into the apartment, The other   
involved party had locked the door and put the chain a up.    
Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
See call 08-22886

         Narrative:      
Resolved dispute for the night.

08-22894        0700 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    CAVALRY CEMETERY - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:06:49                 Arvd-12:10:48  Clrd-12:11:01
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location.rp reports a   
black and red duffel bag left over the wall by the first   
maple tree in the row of maples

08-22895        0730 SPEEDER MOTORCYCLE Could Not Locate    
          Location:    RT2 EASTBOUND FROM SHELBURNE
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-07:32:12                 Arvd-07:32:14  Clrd-07:35:42
         Narrative:      

MSP reports a motorcycle heading east at a high rate of   
speed,no make or model available yet,MSP following   
attempting to get close to the bike.

08-22900        0754 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    144 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:Smoke detector sounding

TIME OF CALL-0755

TIME EN ROUTE-0757

TIME ON SCENE-0758

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0800

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0810
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TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0814

08-22902        0852 THREAT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    40 ASTER CT
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:08:35                 Arvd-09:09:19  Clrd-09:28:55
   Location Change:    321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/05/20080908]
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
Attempted twice to contact RP at number provided. Received   
no answer and left a voice mail message.

         Narrative:      
Contacted by RP. Same reported having been threatend by   
Gilbert Davis.  She reported that has been friends with   
Davis for years but now that she was recently married, she   
nor her husband want him at their apartment. RP reported   
that Davis became angry and told her he was "going to get"   
her. Davis made no threats of violenec, nor did he indicate   
how he was going to get her. RP advised.

08-22903        0910 ANIMAL PROBLEM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF DUNKIN DONUTS ,DON LORENZ - FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

loose three legged dog in the area,gray Akita type

         Narrative:      
part time ACo advised

         Narrative:      
goa

08-22904        0917 HIT&RUN Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    NESE PARKING LOT - MILES ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:00:58                 Arvd-10:00:59  Clrd-10:28:42
           Vehicle:    BLK 2003 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PC MA 155YAN  VIN: JTDBR32E730034224
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident yesterday at this location.    
Description of suspect vehicle leaving the scene   
is:unknown,damage found after leaving the scene

       Refer To Accident:      08-352-AC

08-22906        0940 VANDALISM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P56] VETERANS' MEMORIAL MALL - 253 MAIN ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-09:45:25                                Clrd-10:01:04
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.chalk graffiti on the walk ways

         Narrative:      
just chalk, should wash away with tonights rain

08-22907        0958 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-10:01:11                 Arvd-10:01:13  Clrd-10:02:57
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
officer advising subject
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08-22908        1056 RESTRAINING ORDER Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    57.5 WASHINGTON ST .
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:58:31                 Arvd-10:58:33  Clrd-11:16:49
        Refer To Summons:      08-1144-AR
           Summons:    JARRETT, MARK E       
           Address:    57.5 WASHINGTON ST 1/2   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    12/27/1969
           Charges:    ABUSE PREVENTION RESTRAINING ORDER VIOLATION
       Refer To Incident:      08-918-OF

08-22909        1112 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    94 RIVER ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:20:47                 Arvd-11:25:16  Clrd-11:39:55
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:20:50                 Arvd-11:23:08  Clrd-11:39:46
         Narrative:      

rp reporting her child's father verbally abused the 20 month   
old.Neighbors called her to report the screaming. Officers   
to check the child

08-22910        1112 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 754] STOP & SHOP - 89 FRENCH KING HWY
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-22911        1115 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:15:52                 Arvd-11:18:44  Clrd-11:50:27
   Location Change:    153 DEERFIELD ST [Modified: 09/05/20081124]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting Fire Prevention and the State Fire   
Marshall at this location.  FD performing a inspection at   
this location.

         Narrative:      
Assisted on scene (presence).

08-22912        1131 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    43 NORWOOD ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location.  Rp   
advises there is a large branch hanging from a tree in the   
middle of the road at this location.  DPW advised.

08-22914        1219 ASSIST CITIZEN,HARRASSMENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    189 HIGH ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-12:30:46                 Arvd-12:49:37  Clrd-12:57:28
         Narrative:      

Walk in reporting a possible harrassment

08-22920        1252 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1011] HOME DEPOT - 264 MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

SP received a call reporting a dog in the back seat of a   
Toyota Corolla.  The windows are down.  No further vehicle   
info available.

08-22921        1256 ACCIDENT Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - FEDERAL ST
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              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:57:42                 Arvd-13:16:06  Clrd-13:16:09
           Vehicle:    WHI 2005 FORD PU RANGER  Reg: CO MA L2035
           Vehicle:    RED 2000 JEEP UT GRANDCHEROKEE  Reg: PC MA 728GYC
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

       Refer To Accident:      08-353-AC

08-22922        1312 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Ambulance requested at the Dole building.  FD advised.
68, 93 & 94 responding.  Clear at 1319.

08-22923        1312 HIT&RUN Report Issued    
          Location:    SOMEWHERE IN GREENFIELD
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:22:57                 Arvd-13:23:01  Clrd-13:33:52
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 CHEV GMT400  Reg: PC MA 68PA80  VIN: 1GCEK19MXWE176609
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.  Officer to investigate.

       Refer To Accident:      08-354-AC

08-22926        1327 SHOPLIFTING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 754] STOP & SHOP - 89 FRENCH KING HWY
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:36:23                 Arvd-13:36:25  Clrd-13:49:28
         Narrative:      

Report of a shoplifting incident at this location.  Officer   
to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Loss Pervention with confirmation of female   
involved in Shoplifting. Information confirmed through   
dispatch. Loss Prevention advised and indicated they would   
be filing charges. Escorted female from property.

08-22928        1413 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    LOVERS LN
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:20:33                 Arvd-14:32:39  Clrd-14:47:52
   Location Change:    30 LOVERS LN [Modified: 09/05/20081432]
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:21:02                 Arvd-14:31:44  Clrd-14:31:48
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:31:52                 Arvd-14:31:54  Clrd-14:59:48
   Location Change:    30 LOVERS LN [Modified: 09/05/20081432]
   Location Change:    30 LOVERS LN [Modified: 09/05/20081432]
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two teenage males walking up and down the   
street.  W/M, white t-shirt, red hair.  W/M, white shirt,   
black hat.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Officer Currier.

08-22929        1424 ILLEGAL DUMPING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    62 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-14:31:37                 Arvd-14:42:31  Clrd-14:45:59
         Narrative:      

Report of illegal dumping occurring at this location.

         Narrative:      
Advised rp of options relative to illegal dumping
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08-22932        1453 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 435] BIG Y FOODS - 237 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:04:57                 Arvd-15:15:07  Clrd-15:34:31
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 NISS PATHFI  Reg: PC MA 24KG94  VIN: JN8DR09Y32W744437
           Vehicle:    BLK 1993 TOYT CP PASEO  Reg: PC CT 727TDA
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Two vehicles.  No   
injuries.

       Refer To Accident:      08-355-AC

08-22934        1512 RESTRAINING ORDER VIOLATION Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [SD] 219 RIVER RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a possible Restraining Order violation.  Referred   
to Shelburne Control.

08-22937        1543 THREAT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 540] SSA - 1 ARCH PL
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:46:42                 Arvd-15:46:43  Clrd-16:11:46
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with R/o who stated that he had recieved a   
telephone call from Jeffery Rice who made angry threats   
towards another subject that worked at that location.   
Officer attempted to contact Mr. Rice in order to discuss   
the matter. Officer was unable to contact subject. R/O was   
advised to contact police if additional threats were   
recieved or if Mr. Rice showed up at the office location.

         Narrative:      
Officer was unable to contact Mr. Rice. Phone number on file   
was disconnected.

08-22938        1547 LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    1 BARBER AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller lost his ID.

08-22939        1603 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    BLT2    
                       Disp-16:05:38                 Arvd-16:05:40  Clrd-16:28:08

08-22943        1706 PARKING PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-17:06:52                 Arvd-17:06:57  Clrd-17:07:57
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 HYUN SE ELANTR  Reg: PC MA 23NH07  VIN: KMHDN46D15U141921

08-22944        1712 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    12 LAUREL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:22:07                 Arvd-17:22:08  Clrd-17:37:37
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/05/20081722]
         Narrative:      

Walk-in requests an emergency Restraining Order.

         Narrative:      
Found the walk in to be the female who was just served a   
209a order. She stated that she was going to court today but   
did not get around to it. Subject was advised that since she   
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is a defendant in a 209a that she will be seperated from the   
plaintiff anyway - no emergency basis found.   

Additionally, I went over the order with the defendant in   
the lobby (to include the fact that she is not to return to   
12 Laurel Street) because she told me that she needed to go   
there. I also advised her that if she did, that she would be   
arrested and held without bail.

08-22946        1722 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 133] FRIENDLY'S - 200 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:23:21                 Arvd-17:38:00  Clrd-17:46:46
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAN MA 1405RI  VIN: 2T1BA02E6VC206290
           Vehicle:    RED 2004 TOYT SE PRIUS  Reg: PAN MA 36WD30  VIN: JTDKB20U840025624
           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 419NL0  VIN: 1HGCP26878A011392
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Three vehicles.  No   
injuries.

08-22948        1736 ALARM, BURGLAR Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 183] FRANKLIN COUNTY ACTION CORP  = FCAC - 393 MAIN ST
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-17:37:29                 Arvd-17:41:44  Clrd-17:50:02
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:37:50                 Arvd-17:41:45  Clrd-17:50:03
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Zone 3 - Glass breakage.

08-22949        1748 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 141] FRANKLIN COUNTY AUTO PARTS INC. - 18 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-17:50:12                 Arvd-17:50:51  Clrd-18:05:15
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:50:14                 Arvd-17:50:35  Clrd-18:05:16
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Officers sent.

08-22951        1804 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 516] GREENFIELD HIGH SCHOOL - 1 LENOX AVE
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 1805.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene 1807.

         Narrative:      
E5 clear and responding to a second medical at this time.

08-22952        1810 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 195] MCDONALDS - 208 MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding

         Narrative:      
1827-E5 clear and returning
1833-E5 BIQ
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08-22953        1812 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    LEYDEN RD @ NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-18:12:11  Clrd-18:21:46
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 DODG SE INTREP  Reg: PC MA 8913MS  VIN: 2B3HD46T4VH640667
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22954        1814 ACCIDENT No Action Required    
          Location:    ROTARY
         Narrative:      

BHA requests FD for an accident at the Rotary.

         Narrative:      
BHA called back to report that there is not an accident.

         Narrative:      
Canceled in route.

08-22956        1833 911 HANG UP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location.  Cell phone   
caller.   Called back and left a message on the machine.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with the RP who had called to report the medical.  FD   
on scene.

         Narrative:      
BHA on scene

         Narrative:      
C2 states patient loaded at this time.

08-22957        1836 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    FAIRVIEW ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:41:58                 Arvd-18:55:24  Clrd-18:57:03
         Narrative:      

Report of kids partying on the RR tracks.

08-22958        1907 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    77 PIERCE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:18:36                 Arvd-19:22:53  Clrd-19:32:50
   Location Change:    4 HARRIS CT [Modified: 09/05/20081918]
   Location Change:    77 PIERCE ST [Modified: 09/05/20081925]
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
Female ok, rp advised

08-22959        1915 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MILES ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:15:26  Clrd-19:17:55
           Vehicle:    BLU 1994 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PC MA 8005DH  VIN: 2T1AE04B9RC048892
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
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missing sticker,  same advised

08-22960        1920 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    12 LAUREL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:21:41                 Arvd-19:21:42  Clrd-19:45:51
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP has some   
concerns regarding a 209A.  OFC 113 speaking with RP on   
phone.

         Narrative:      
Subject is concerned that his exgirlfriend will violate her   
209a order. He was advised to call 911 if she shows up.

08-22961        1937 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Female caller reports her twelve year old granddaughter was   
dropped off at the fair where she is supposed to meet with   
her older sister.  Her granddaughter just called and told   
her that she has been unable to make contact with her older   
sister.  W/F, short brown hair, slender, wearing green   
khakis and a pink sweater with a fur collar.  109 was   
advised at the Fairgrounds.

         Narrative:      
Grandmother called back to report that she had just spoken   
to her granddaughter and that she has made contact with her   
older stepbrother and that she is ok.  109 advised.

08-22962        1944 RESTRAINING ORDER VIOLATION Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    12 LAUREL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:45:49                 Arvd-19:48:17  Clrd-20:59:12
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/05/20082028]
         Narrative:      

RP called to state that the female party he has a 209A   
against is in his driveway with three friends.  Officers   
sent.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1145-AR
            Arrest:    KACZENSKI, STEFANIE M       
           Address:    12 LAUREL ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    05/12/1984
           Charges:    ABUSE PREVENTION RESTRAINING ORDER VIOLATION

08-22964        2018 DISABLED MV Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    NB- 1/2 MILE PRIOR TO EXIT 27 - INTERSTATE 91
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.
SP notified.

08-22965        2028 REQUEST EXTRA PATROLS No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    SILVER PL
         Narrative:      

Walk-in requests extra patrols of the area.  She just got a   
new beige Camry and is afraid someone may "trash" the   
vehicle.

08-22966        2031 FOUND PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 338] FRANKLIN FIRST FEDERAL CREDIT UNION - 57 NEWTON ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in turned in property (cell phone and wallet) that was   
found at the ATM at Franklin First.
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         Narrative:      
08-1250-PR.

08-22968        2058 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    589A LEYDEN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:59:48                                Clrd-21:12:33
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  No answer on callback.

08-22969        2132 UNRULY YOUTH Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST @ WISDOM WAY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:35:05                 Arvd-21:41:01  Clrd-21:50:19
         Narrative:      

Officer at the Fairgrounds reports a group of five or six   
youths causing a problem with traffic.

         Narrative:      
Subject were gone arrival.

08-22971        2157 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
           Vehicle:    BLU 2005 JEEP LIBERT  Reg: PC MA 251NII  VIN: 1J4GL48565W680692
         Narrative:      

Report of a dog in a vehicle.  Windows are open.

08-22973        2211 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SUNOCO - MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-22:11:18  Clrd-22:15:37
           Vehicle:    BLU 1997 GEO SE PRIZM  Reg: PC MA 47YX04  VIN: 1Y1SK5261VZ414632
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22974        2223 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    FAMOUS BILLS - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-22:23:40  Clrd-22:30:54
           Vehicle:    BLK 2002 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PC MA 55CX19  VIN: 1FAHP38352W113186
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22975        2247 UNKNOWN PROBLEM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:47:29                 Arvd-22:50:16  Clrd-23:00:38
         Narrative:      

SP Northampton transferred a 911 call to us.  Female caller   
hung up.  SP dispatch gave us the address of 48 Harrison   
Ave.

08-22878        2250 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location.  Black   
bifold wallet turned into trailer at the fairgrounds.  Refer   
to 08-1249-PR.

08-22976        2314 DRUNK PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:18:26                 Arvd-23:28:34  Clrd-23:38:24
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              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:18:51                 Arvd-23:28:36  Clrd-23:38:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reports he is intoxicated and is headed to 48   
Harrison Ave.  He reports he is suicidal.  He states he may   
walk out in front of a car.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Alleged intoxicated male located at 12 Montague City Rd.   
Spoke wit same and determined no ETOH issues. Listened to   
911 recording and determined that male voice on recording is   
not the same as subject officers are out with. No further   
action.

08-22979        2333 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    430 FEDERAL ST @ 127 SILVER ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:35:16                 Arvd-23:38:14  Clrd-23:38:42
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:38:32                 Arvd-23:38:38  Clrd-23:38:41
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:38:35                 Arvd-23:38:39  Clrd-23:38:42
           Vehicle:    GRN 1998 CHEV CP MONCAR  Reg: PC MA 18ZL99  VIN: 2G1WX12K6W9172552
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22983        2353 B & E Investigated    
  Location/Address:    HARCO ROOM PARKING LOT - WELLS ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:58:23                 Arvd-00:01:38  Clrd-09/06/2008 @ 00:19:30
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:58:27                 Arvd-00:04:27  Clrd-09/06/2008 @ 00:10:33
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Male was sleeping in his friends vehicle, No damage done.

For Date: 09/06/2008  -  Saturday   

08-22987        0025 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 624] ACE CAB - 305 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:25:42                 Arvd-00:25:46  Clrd-00:27:53
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:25:45                 Arvd-00:25:48  Clrd-00:26:23
           Vehicle:        SCOOTER
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a scooter at this location.

         Narrative:      
No action required.

08-22988        0032 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    410 CHAPMAN ST @ 316 SILVER ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:32:10  Clrd-00:41:40
           Vehicle:    GRN 1993 SUBA LEGACY  Reg: PAN MA 1649VN  VIN: 4S3BJ633XP6960433
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issed to oper. for 89/9
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08-22990        0036 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    25 DEVENS ST @ 93 CONWAY ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-00:36:36  Clrd-00:38:14
           Vehicle:    BLU 1996 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 25NN37  VIN: 1HGEJ6579TL019680
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-22992        0055 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    DUNKIN DONUTS - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:55:03  Clrd-01:06:08
           Vehicle:    GRY 1993 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAN MA 65TG40  VIN: 1NXAE09E0PZ051596
           Vehicle:    GRN 1998 JEEP GRACHE  Reg: PAN MA 23FG87  VIN: 1J4GZ48S9WC267835
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued to oper for 90/7 (tail light).

         Narrative:      
Operator of the Jeep, Mr. Soto, was advised of noise   
distrubance.

08-22993        0103 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    49 BANK ROW @ 12 OLIVE ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:04:13                 Arvd-01:04:19  Clrd-01:07:44
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:04:16                 Arvd-01:04:18  Clrd-01:05:59
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:04:21                 Arvd-01:04:23  Clrd-01:05:57
         Narrative:      

Observed Mr. Willard toss a lite cigarette onto roadway.   
Same advised to remove same.

08-22995        0113 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SUPER JOHNS - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:13:42  Clrd-01:24:20
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:14:13                 Arvd-01:14:15  Clrd-01:18:09
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:18:15                 Arvd-01:18:37  Clrd-01:23:45
           Vehicle:    GRY 1990 NISS SE MAXIMA  Reg: PAN MA 58LF87  VIN: JN1HJ01P9LT357730
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for defective tires.

08-22997        0126 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    RIDDELL ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-01:26:12  Clrd-02:03:40
   Location Change:    RIDDELL ST [Modified: 09/06/20080127]
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:26:57                 Arvd-01:27:02  Clrd-01:27:22
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:27:01                 Arvd-01:27:04  Clrd-01:48:04
   Location Change:    RIDDELL ST [Modified: 09/06/20080127]
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:27:27                 Arvd-01:27:28  Clrd-01:48:13
   Location Change:    RIDDELL ST [Modified: 09/06/20080127]
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:32:52                 Arvd-01:32:54  Clrd-02:27:02
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/06/20080150]
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 DODG SE CHARGE  Reg: PC MA 56MF86  VIN: 2B3KA43R88H327049
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             Towed:    For: Other By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
See Call 08-22996.

         Narrative:      
Goly's to tow the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Male under arrest.

         Narrative:      
Male under arrest for OUI and use without authority.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1147-AR
            Arrest:    HALE, AARON MARSHALL       
           Address:    39 OLD AMHERST RD E2   SUNDERLAND, MA
               DOB:    01/07/1983
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR
                       USE MV WITHOUT AUTHORITY

08-22999        0148 TRAFFIC STOP Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:48:49  Clrd-02:47:16
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:49:16                 Arvd-01:49:18  Clrd-03:16:51
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/06/20080301]
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-02:03:43                 Arvd-02:03:45  Clrd-02:07:55
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 NISS SE SENTRA  Reg: PC MA 66BH87  VIN: 3N1CB51D32L661245
             Towed:    For: Other By: Koch's To: Koch's
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Male under arrest.

         Narrative:      
Koch's to tow the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle accelerated through stop sign nearly causing a   
collision with cruiser. Effected motor vehicle stop.   
Operator arrested for OUI liquor, driving to endanger, and   
procuring alcohol for minors. Same also cited for failure to   
use care in starting, harsh/objectionable noise from stereo,   
and open container. See report.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1148-AR
            Arrest:    ZDANOWICZ, GARY EII       
           Address:    143 HOPE ST 1   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/28/1987
           Charges:    FAILURE TO USE CARE-START,STOP,BACKING,TURNING
                       HARSH AND OBJECTIONABLE NOISE STEREO
                       OPERATING A MV NEGLIGENTLY SO AS TO ENDANGER
                       OUI-LIQUOR
                       ALCOHOL-OPEN CONTAINER IN MV
                       LIQUOR,PERSON UNDER 21 PROCURE
        Refer To Summons:      08-1149-AR
           Summons:    CONCEPCION, CARLOS ANTHONY       
           Address:    29 CHAPMAN ST 1   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    09/07/1988
           Charges:    TRANSPORTING/CARRYING ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE(UNDER 21)
        Refer To Summons:      08-1150-AR
           Summons:    GLAZIER, CARRIE        
           Address:    11 WESTWOOD RD 1   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/11/1988
           Charges:    MINOR IN POSSESSION OF ALCOHOL
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        Refer To Summons:      08-1151-AR
           Summons:    VALLIERE, DANIEL J       
           Address:    11 WESTWOOD RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    01/04/1989
           Charges:    MINOR IN POSSESSION OF ALCOHOL

08-23001        0246 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    RICHARD SMITH PAPER - 121.5 WELLS ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:47:47                 Arvd-02:50:44  Clrd-03:17:04
           Vehicle:        2007 FRHT  Reg: AP CT 42793A  VIN: 1FVACXDJ97DX46753
         Narrative:      

Truck driver reports a low hanging wire caught his tailpipe.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 0250
Arrived 0251 78 has command
Under control 0301
Clear & Returning 0304

         Narrative:      
139 advised the truck has been extricated from the wires.

       Refer To Accident:      08-356-AC

08-23004        0337 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    11 CONWAY ST @ 96 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-03:37:03  Clrd-03:45:25
           Vehicle:    RED 1990 FORD PROBE  Reg: PC MA 75FT76  VIN: 1ZVPT20C0L5145474
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23009        0541 911 STATIC False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:42:23                 Arvd-05:48:23  Clrd-05:51:25
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:42:25                 Arvd-05:48:25  Clrd-05:50:42
         Narrative:      

Received a static 911 call. No voice contact, no digits   
pressed. Could only hear intermittent static.

         Narrative:      
Building secure. No problems observed.

08-23013        0711 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    192 WELLS ST
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-07:25:59                 Arvd-07:27:15  Clrd-07:31:45
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp advised she   
is a plaintiff in a 209a and is receiving text messages from   
the defendant who has not yet been served.

         Narrative:      
126 and 140 served the order. Left a message advising RP of   
same.

08-23016        0754 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    148 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Rp has a small GLD Terrier mix that walked into her house,   
is very friendly. Rp will hold on to it for a little while.
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08-23019        0804 WELFARE CHECK Domestic Violence Arrest    
  Location/Address:    112 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:05:52                 Arvd-08:13:23  Clrd-08:43:21
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:05:54                 Arvd-08:13:17  Clrd-09:21:58
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/06/20080845]
                       booking prisoner                                                                        
             

              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-08:23:36                                Clrd-08:26:17
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-08:31:01                 Arvd-08:46:33  Clrd-08:46:36
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/06/20080831]
   Location Change:    112 CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/06/20080835]
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent. Rp advised that his sister-in-law   
was involved in a domestic earlier this evening.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1152-AR
            Arrest:    THOMAS, DAVID W       
           Address:    112 CONWAY ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    05/07/1961
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
       Refer To Incident:      08-920-OF

08-23020        0814 LARCENY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    GREEN RIVER CEMETARY - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-08:22:37                                Clrd-08:23:32
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/06/20080822]
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-08:46:54                 Arvd-09:11:49  Clrd-09:11:50
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate. Rp advised the brass flag holders are gone.

         Narrative:      
RP will be coming into station to speak to officer and fill   
out report.

08-23022        0824 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [COL] 34 NELSON RD
         Narrative:      

rp lost a gray male standard Poodle named "Tasso",dog has a   
collar and Sunderland tags,ok to give out phone # if located

08-23024        0912 B & E Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 144] NORTHEAST SUSTAINABLE ENERGY ASSOCIATION - 50 MILES ST
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-09:55:16                 Arvd-09:59:29  Clrd-10:17:48
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.office entered through a window,pallet leaned   
against wall

         Narrative:      
No items found to be taken at this time.  See 08-921-OF.

       Refer To Incident:      08-921-OF

08-23025        0915 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    [MOT] MONTAGUE
              Post:    AINVSGT    
                       Disp-09:15:00                 Arvd-09:15:35  Clrd-11:34:59
              Post:    AINV2    
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                       Disp-09:15:00                 Arvd-09:15:35  Clrd-11:34:58
              Post:    AINV1    
                       Disp-09:15:00                 Arvd-09:15:35  Clrd-11:34:57
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-10:27:25  Clrd-11:28:10
   Location Change:    21 CHEAPSIDE ST @ 428 DEERFIELD ST [Modified: 09/06/20081027]
                       assist with traffic                                                                     
             

              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:07:17                 Arvd-11:10:27  Clrd-11:35:46
   Location Change:    PETTY PLAIN RD @ WISDOM WAY [Modified: 09/06/20081107]
                       assisting with traffic                                                                  
             

              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:07:19                 Arvd-11:10:27  Clrd-11:34:54
   Location Change:    185 DEERFIELD ST @ 20 MERIDIAN ST [Modified: 09/06/20081108]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location. Honor   
Guard.

08-23028        1125 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [TUR] TURNPIKE RD
         Narrative:      

Rp advised of a lost Golden Retriever, long haired.

08-23029        1144 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-11:44:20  Clrd-11:48:40
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Re: 08-342-AC.

08-23032        1321 AMBULANCE REQUESTED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    24 FORBES CT
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

         Narrative:      
E2 OA 1323
E2 Os 1325
E2 IS 1327
E2 IQ 1338

08-23034        1339 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-13:51:34  Clrd-14:22:53
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-13:51:36                 Arvd-13:53:30  Clrd-14:24:56
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-14:25:00                 Arvd-14:25:05  Clrd-15:21:36
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Subject came to   
clain his vehicle reference to 08-22996 and 08-22997. Rp is   
+WMS.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1153-AR
            Arrest:    DAVIS, ROBERT MATTHEW       
           Address:    144 MONTAGUE CITY RD    MONTAGUE, MA
               DOB:    02/06/1971
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-23035        1353 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      
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GFD requests BHA for a walk in patient,BHA enroute from FMC

08-23036        1412 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Report of found property at this location. Found credit   
cards in dispatch. Unknown where they came from.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate a phone number for the owner.

         Narrative:      
08-1259-PR.

08-23037        1421 UNWANTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1052] POET SEAT NURSING HOME - 359 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:22:57                 Arvd-14:38:46  Clrd-14:47:48
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent.staff reports an unruly elderly female visitor

         Narrative:      
Advised Mrs. Martin, same left without incident

08-23039        1438 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF FISKE AVENUE - 173 MAIN ST @ 14 MILES ST
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location.

Single key on a Citizen's Bank key ring.  Same tagged and   
placed in lost & found.

08-23040        1518 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FRENCH KING HWY
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:22:28                 Arvd-15:24:22  Clrd-15:30:35
         Narrative:      

Subject reports the storage trailer that Grumpy's uses   
appears to be open and unsecure at this location.

         Narrative:      
Secured door.

08-23042        1541 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    119 CLEVELAND ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:43:26  Enrt-15:44:27  Arvd-15:48:08  Clrd-15:53:57
         Narrative:      

RP would like to speak with an officer regarding suspicious   
email she has received.

         Narrative:      
ADVISED OF OPTIONS

08-23046        1625 ACCIDENT WITH INJURIES Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    MONTAGUE CITY RD @ CHEAPSIDE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:26:50                 Arvd-16:28:29  Clrd-17:15:03
              Post:    BLT2    
                       Disp-16:27:23                 Arvd-16:50:08  Clrd-17:05:36
           Vehicle:    GRN 1999 DODG PU RAM 2500  Reg: PC NY EHJ5277
           Vehicle:    RED 1996 HYUN SW ELANTRA  Reg: PC MA 25AG51
             Towed:    For: Accident By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      
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Caller reports accident with injuries at this location. BHA   
advised. Officers sent.

FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
1659 Officer Trueswell transporting one juvenile to FMC at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Veh#2 towed from scene, Veh#2 operator transported with   
injuries. Veh#1 operator cited. SEE AC# for further.

       Refer To Accident:      08-357-AC

08-23047        1652 RUNAWAY Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 29] WORLD EYE BOOKSHOP - 156 MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:55:21                 Arvd-16:57:44  Clrd-17:52:26
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/06/20081713]
                       Officer booking at this location.                                                       
             

         Narrative:      
Report of an incident involving a RUNAWAY.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Subject gave a false name but was arrested anyway.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1154-AR
                        Juvenile Arrest
               Age:    15
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-23048        1656 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MOUNTAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:15:16                 Arvd-17:17:13  Clrd-17:44:53
              Post:    BLT2    
                       Disp-17:15:19                 Arvd-17:16:51  Clrd-17:44:56
           Vehicle:    BRO 1995 HOND CP ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 949DN5  VIN: 1HGCD7153SA007219
             Towed:    For: Accident By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
           Vehicle:    GRN 2006 FORD TK DRWSUP  Reg: CO MA M16509  VIN: 1FDXF46Y76ED64988
           Vehicle:         
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
MSP contacted to assist as all GPD units are involved at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Operator of Vehicle 1 reports a male party fled the scene   
prior to police arrival.  She reports this male party is   
Steve Gamache, who resides in Bernardston.

         Narrative:      
Assisted with information exchange. Lt. Gordon spoke with   
operator concerning passenger who left the area for unknown   
reasons. Contacted both parties later in shift due to heavy   
rain and exchanged info.

08-23049        1744 911 MISDIAL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 313] MILL HOUSE APTS - 75B WELLS ST 120
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:45:19                 Arvd-17:51:52  Clrd-18:06:53
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 misdial.
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08-23050        1748 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ARCH ST
         Narrative:      

Subject reports the roadway is flooded at this location.

DPW advised and requested to place road closed signage.

         Narrative:      
Traffic beeper activated at this time.

         Narrative:      
Rocky called back at this time; and will place closed signs   
on both sides.

08-23052        1801 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    THAI BLUE GINGER - 298 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23055        1843 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 560] GREENFIELD ACRES - 10 CONGRESS ST
         Narrative:      

RP reports elevator is stuck at this location with one   
occupant.

08-23056        1951 911 MISDIAL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    242 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 misdial.

08-23057        2019 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    LAW OFFICE OF MARK E SALAMONE - MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:20:28                 Arvd-20:25:36  Clrd-20:28:23
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Subject was moved along.

08-23060        2303 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    26 OAK CT
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23062        2351 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [NOH] WOOD ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reciweved cell call from her daughter in Northampton   
that she was trapped in M/V and water was rising around it.   
Call transferred to Northampton dispatch

For Date: 09/07/2008  -  Sunday   

08-23067        0031 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    35 GARFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.
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Transferred to BHA.
E2 responding 0032
Arrived 0035,BHA on scene 68 has command
In Service 0039
Clear call responding to Fair grounds 0045

08-23066        0040 FIGHT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    BACK ENTRANCE TO FAIR GROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:41:58                 Arvd-01:04:10  Clrd-02:47:17
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:42:09                 Arvd-01:04:11  Clrd-02:48:48
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20080141]
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:42:51                                Clrd-01:04:18
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:05:28                 Arvd-01:05:29  Clrd-01:58:50
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20080135]
              Post:    CINV1    
                       Disp-02:46:57                 Arvd-02:47:01  Clrd-03:19:42
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20080247]
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:48:58                 Arvd-02:48:59  Clrd-07:37:43
              Post:    CINV1    
                       Disp-03:20:03                 Arvd-03:20:04  Clrd-05:48:31
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20080320]
              Post:    CINV1    
                       Disp-05:57:22                 Arvd-05:57:24  Clrd-12:00:00
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20080615]
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20081119]
              Post:    AINV2    
                       Disp-07:14:10  Enrt-07:14:12  Arvd-07:31:10  Clrd-11:59:41
              Post:    AINVLT    
                                                     Arvd-10:58:29  Clrd-11:59:58
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20081119]
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location. Unknown weapons or if   
fight is still occuring. RP states he was doing his rounds   
and heard a bunch of screaming coming from the area of the   
trailers where the workers are staying. Witnessed a male   
party come out of the area with a bloody lip and a girl who   
appeared intoxicated crying saying she wanted to go   
somewhere.

         Narrative:      
Northwest corner by ticket booth.
Caller reports needing ambulance and police because of fight   
among the carnival workers
Party on site made contact with hospital security who in   
turn called GPD
BHA not available Deerfield Amb and GFD en route
E2 0045
Arriving E2 0052
Deerfield mutual aid ambulance arrived 0100
E2 clear and returning 0105
E2 available
Deerfield Amb at FMC 0115

         Narrative:      
131 transporting two 0129, Arrived GPD 0134

         Narrative:      
114 at FMC for follow up.

         Narrative:      
114 clear from FMC 0548
arrived at fairgrounds 0557
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clear from fairgrounds 0615

         Narrative:      
Cell 3 out for interview with 114.

         Narrative:      
Secured bunk # 5 on trailer until the arrival of detective   
Clark at this time.  Keys for the bunk were turned over to   
Detective Clark at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1155-AR
            Arrest:    HARRISON, MARC MICHAEL       
           Address:    15 PINE ST    SEABROOK, NH
               DOB:    04/21/1986
           Charges:    DRUG,POSSESS CLASS D
                       LIQUOR,PERSON UNDER 21 PROCURE
                       LIQUOR,PERSON UNDER 21 PROCURE
         Refer To Arrest:      08-1156-AR
            Arrest:    FIERLEY, JOSHUA JAMES       
           Address:    66 BROWNS CORNER RD    CANAAN, ME
               DOB:    07/24/1989
           Charges:    DRUG,POSSESS CLASS D
       Refer To Incident:      08-922-OF

08-23068        0148 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [NOH] BY THE BOWLING ALLEY - KING ST
         Narrative:      

RP came into the station because her 49 y/o son was at a   
wedding this evening and is intoxicated. Her son called her   
and stated that he was walking home and in the area of the   
bowling alley on route 5. Contacted Northampton PD, they   
will do a welfare check and PC if neccessary. Parents will   
head down to pick him up.

08-23069        0211 WIRE DOWN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF 440 BY THE WHITE FARM HOUSE - 416 LEYDEN RD
         Narrative:      

Report of wire(s) down at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding 0219
In area 0226 E2
Wire located in front of 416 Leyden Rd
Pole to pole cable wire near pole 136
0238 E2 clear and returning
E2 available
E2 in quarters0245
Comcast notified of line down

08-23070        0301 M/V THEFT Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [DRF] NEAR WILLIAMS FARM - GREENFIELD RD
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 CHEV TRAILBLAZER  Reg: PC MA 998AS8
         Narrative:      

Report of a stolen motor vehicle. Truck stolen in Deerfield   
from area of the williams farm. Call transferred to   
Deerfield dispatch.

         Narrative:      
BOLO: 2004 Chevy Trailblazer color grey. MA PC 998AS8.   
Stolen from the area of Williams Farm in South Deerfield.   
Contact Deerfield if located.

08-23071        0326 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    LOOMIS RD
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-03:38:41                 Arvd-03:42:36  Clrd-04:03:51
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         Narrative:      
Report of a hazardous condition at this location.Tree   
branches in the roadway. Sgt advised

         Narrative:      
tree down, cleared from roadway.

08-23072        0336 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    303 LEYDEN RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding 0338
Arrived 0334 BHA on scene
E2 clear and returning 0400
Available E2 0405
In quarters 0409

08-23073        0401 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:03:41                 Arvd-04:06:30  Clrd-04:15:20
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location. Security requesting an   
evaluation for PC. Male party was asked to leave the ER,   
intoxicated,party states he is homeless. Wearing a maroon   
shirt and baseball cap on stairwell off of High street.   
Security standing by with him.

08-23074        0415 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-04:15:14  Clrd-04:23:45
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location. Report of   
several individuals causing a disturbance at this location.   
114 to assist.

         Narrative:      
114 clear from FMC.

         Narrative:      
duplicate

08-23077        0653 FIRE, STRUCTURE Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [LEY] 521 W LEYDEN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a structure fire at this location.  Fire   
Department requested to respond mutual aid. C1 and C2   
advised.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding.

         Narrative:      
Callbacks completed at 0700 - 78, 65, 89.

         Narrative:      
C1 responding.

         Narrative:      
E2 on scene.

         Narrative:      
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C1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
C1 clear.

         Narrative:      
E2 returning.

         Narrative:      
E2 in District One, going for fuel.

08-23078        0708 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF THE CEMETARY - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-07:25:40                                Clrd-07:28:23
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location. Caller   
reports a tree in the travel lane, no wires in involved.

         Narrative:      
Found to be limbs in the road. Moved by 116

08-23084        1055 FIRE, OTHER Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 863] HARCO ROOMS - 132 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Rp advised the fire alarm panel appears to be in trouble.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding.

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene, 74 has command.

         Narrative:      
74 adv it is a trouble from a panel, same as last night.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 in quarters.

08-23086        1116 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    123 DAVIS ST FLR2
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:18:36                 Arvd-11:22:38  Clrd-11:29:23
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP wouldl ike   
to speak with an offier regarding his neighbor hitting his   
truck with her electric wheelchair.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Judy Lamiroux admitted to hitting vehicle on accident this   
morning. no other damage admitted to at this time. Both   
parties advised.

08-23087        1205 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    14 RIVER ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
BHA called requesting FD, BHA has an extended response time.   
E1 enroute.
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         Narrative:      
E1 on scene, 74 has command.

         Narrative:      
BHA advised they have a unit responding from Wendell.

         Narrative:      
74 adv out of service.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear, in service.

         Narrative:      
E1 in quarters.

08-23088        1238 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:39:47                 Arvd-12:52:40  Clrd-13:20:36
         Narrative:      

104 advised there is a dog, Poodle-Golden Retriever mix, WHI   
w/BRO ears, nearly was hit. They now have the dog by the   
Fish and Game area.

         Narrative:      
Reunited with owner.

08-23090        1306 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 571] FRANKLIN COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS - 89 WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Report of lost property at this location. Lost wallet, RP's   
Nevada driver's license inside.

08-23091        1306 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    46 OAK CT
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:15:22                 Arvd-13:24:48  Clrd-13:27:26
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:15:24                 Arvd-13:24:46  Clrd-13:27:45
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  RP states that   
she can hear her neighbor yelling and screaming, unsure what   
is going on, concerned for young daughter in household.    
Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Loud conversation on phone, no problems in residence

         Narrative:      
no problems found.

08-23092        1319 ANIMAL PROBLEM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    ATHENS PIZZA - MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:22:30                 Arvd-13:22:31  Clrd-14:10:51
         Narrative:      

RP states that her husband and service dog were attacked by   
another dog.  Owner and dog have since left the area.  RP   
does not want an ambulance to respond at this time.  Officer   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Bray was outside with his room mates dog Morty (Lic#1108) in   
the yard of 30 Main St..  The Reed's were walking into   
Athens Pizza with their service dog Jack (Lic#1812).  Morty   
pulled lead away from Bray, ran across street, and attacked   
Jack.    
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Jack sustained a couple minor scrapes on neck area.  William   
sustained small cut on right ring finger while trying to   
break up dog fight.  No injuries observed on Morty.   
Exchanged information between parties.  Morty's owner   
(Ashcraft) told to contact victim upon his return.

         Narrative:      
Bray was outside with his room mates dog Morty (Lic#1108) in   
the yard of 30 Main St..  The Reed's were walking into   
Athens Pizza with their service dog Jack (Lic#1812).  Morty   
pulled lead away from Bray, ran across street, and attacked   
Jack.    
Jack sustained a couple minor scrapes on neck area.  William   
sustained small cut on right ring finger while trying to   
break up dog fight.  No injuries observed on Morty.   
Exchanged information between parties.  Morty's owner   
(Ashcraft) told to contact victim upon his return.

08-23093        1353 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    46 OAK CT
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:54:12                 Arvd-14:00:41  Clrd-14:15:25
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:54:14                 Arvd-13:56:27  Clrd-14:16:24
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. Rp's neighbor is   
causing a disturbance over RP calling on her a few minutes   
ago. See 08-23091.

         Narrative:      
Mediated dispute.

         Narrative:      
again, spoke with all parties and advised.

08-23095        1450 MISSING PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 623] GREENFIELD TOWN HALL - 14 COURT SQ
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:00:16                                Clrd-15:01:49
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:01:41                 Arvd-15:09:11  Clrd-15:14:21
         Narrative:      

Report of an incident involving a missing person.  Officer   
to investigate. RP advised that a missing person from   
Springfield just called the RP from the bus stop by the Town   
Hall. Subject is mentally challenged, B/M, 5'9", 187 lbs. Is   
entered in LEAPS. Unknown clothing descripton.

         Narrative:      
Individual stated that he is fine and needs nothing except a   
ride to Springfield. Same is waiting for bus to Northampton   
and will try and catch a ride from there to Springfield.   
Cleared.

08-23097        1516 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1242] SANDRI STOPSMART - 416 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-15:16:50  Clrd-15:29:34
           Vehicle:    BLU 1994 JEEP CHEROK  Reg: PC MA 93XY57  VIN: 1J4FJ78S9RL226307
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  Citizen   
unfamiliar with area, and looking for hospital.  OFC 115   
providing escort to FMC.

08-23100        1528 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    30 DEVENS ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:29:41                 Arvd-15:30:36  Clrd-15:39:58
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   Location Change:    [GRF 1091] GANDARA CENTER - 107 CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/07/20081531]
   Location Change:    25 DEVENS ST [Modified: 09/07/20081537]
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:29:44                 Arvd-15:30:37  Clrd-16:17:04
   Location Change:    [GRF 1091] GANDARA CENTER - 107 CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/07/20081531]
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20081540]
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-15:31:14                 Arvd-15:31:15  Clrd-15:39:42
   Location Change:    [GRF 1091] GANDARA CENTER - 107 CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/07/20081531]
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.  Rp   
stated that his son just hit his wife in the head and and is   
walking to 107 Conway St.  Rp described him as wearing blue   
jean shorts and a black shirt with blue, purple and green   
stripes on it.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1157-AR
                        Juvenile Arrest
               Age:    13
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)

08-23101        1528 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE (PAST) Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    OFFENSE @: CHAPMAN ST PARKING LOT - 8 HAYES AVE
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-15:41:22                 Arvd-15:47:28  Clrd-16:02:48
         Narrative:      

Report of a past disturbance taking place at this location.    
RP states that she is at her son's home at this time and is   
safe.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
RP stated that her ex boyfriend started to yell at her in   
the parking lot behind Wilson while she was walking to her   
sons house. Same was advised of her options and stated that   
she would seek a 209A order on Monday.

08-23102        1537 B & E Investigated    
  Location/Address:    156 CONWAY ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-15:39:45                 Arvd-15:40:18  Clrd-16:09:39
              Post:    AINVLT    
                       Disp-15:39:53                                Clrd-15:41:08
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:40:16                 Arvd-15:40:42  Clrd-15:48:39
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.  Rp stated that her daughter had moved out last   
week and they put her things on the porch for her.  Rp   
stated that they are not home at this time and her daughter   
wants to get her bed out of the house.  Rp stated her   
daughter mentioned she would go through the window with the   
air conditioner in it.  Rp stated she is on her way home   
from Hadley.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
no entry made. Spoke with daughter who moved out last   
wednesday who wanted to get belongings from mothers house.   
Mother reportedly changed locks. She was advised of her   
options.

08-23104        1629 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    6 HARRIS CT
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-16:29:51                 Arvd-16:36:46  Clrd-16:40:25
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:29:53                 Arvd-16:36:58  Clrd-16:45:20
         Narrative:      

Spoke with all involved, parents and children. All were   
advised.
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08-23105        1650 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    156 CONWAY ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:53:42                 Arvd-17:53:44  Clrd-17:56:31
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20081753]
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.  Officer to call rp   
back.

         Narrative:      
called back, no answer, left message.

08-23106        1703 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    35 MILL ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-17:06:29                 Arvd-17:16:36  Clrd-17:20:23
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location.  Rp stated   
that there is a tree hanging over the roadway, and Fire   
truck would not be able to get through.  Officer sent to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Tree has grown across both lanes of traffic, appears to be   
approx 12 - 13 feet above the roadway. Same does not appear   
to have broken or shifted in any way recently and should be   
in the same state it has been for a while. DPW notified.

08-23107        1707 NOISE DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1206] 85 SCHOOL STREET - 85 SCHOOL ST 2R
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-17:20:39                 Arvd-17:25:09  Clrd-17:30:46
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:20:42                 Arvd-17:27:44  Clrd-17:31:14
         Narrative:      

Report of a noise disturbance at this location.  RP states   
that his upstairs neighbor (possibly apartment #5) has the   
tv volume really loud.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with resident of Apt. #6, same stated he would turn   
his television down.

08-23108        1714 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST 105
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23110        1729 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    NEAR HIGHLAND POND AREA - HIGHLAND AVE
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location.  RP states   
that he lost his black bifold wallet with a zipper pocket in   
the above area.  If located please notify owner.

08-23111        1732 LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1098] FRANKLIN COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Report of lost property at this location.  Rp stated she   
lost her prescription glasses at this location in the area   
of the Grandstand.
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08-23113        1807 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    47 PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:08:01                 Arvd-18:16:20  Clrd-18:58:33
           Vehicle:    BLK 1997 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PAN MA 287DP5  VIN: 1N4BU31D1VC227015
           Vehicle:    WHI 1994 MAZD SE 626  Reg: PAN MA 17PN86  VIN: 1YVGE22C8R5150693
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area. No injuries, vehicle   
one was not occupied at the time.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
All parties reporting soreness but refusing on any medical   
attention. Veh struck parked car. Information on accident   
collected. Vehs removed and cleared.

       Refer To Accident:      08-358-AC

08-23114        1810 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 349] ALBERTIS - 94 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-18:14:29                 Arvd-18:18:22  Clrd-18:36:37
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 CHRY TOWN  Reg: PC MA 67WZ89  VIN: 1C4GP64L4WB539509
             Towed:    For: Other By: Koch's To: Koch's
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.  Rp   
states that vehicle is inoperable at this time.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was towed from scene.

08-23115        1829 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [MOT] 175 AVENUE A 6
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-19:15:22                 Arvd-19:15:24  Clrd-19:33:42
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/07/20081915]
         Narrative:      

Rp request to speak with a officer about a male subject who   
keeps asking her to buy some percocet.  Officer to call rp   
back.

         Narrative:      
RP reports that a male known to her attempted to sell her   
his prescription medication earlier today and has made past   
attempts.

08-23116        1841 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1098] FRANKLIN COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    BDT6    
                       Disp-18:43:17                 Arvd-18:43:19  Clrd-18:43:22
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

08-23117        1848 UNWANTED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    15 FORT SQ
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-18:49:23                 Arvd-18:49:24  Clrd-18:59:22
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:49:28                 Arvd-19:01:07  Clrd-19:01:08
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location.  Rp states that there is   
a female making threats and verbal confrontation at this   
time.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Verbal argument, parties were split up.
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08-23118        1852 DOG BARKING Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    77 PIERCE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:59:50  Enrt-19:01:15  Arvd-19:03:02  Clrd-19:06:03
         Narrative:      

RP states dog at that above location has been nbarking for   
two days straight.  Dog  is tied outside, unsure if owners   
have been home.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
K9 was immediatly brought into the house with apology from   
owner. Same stated he will make peace with the neighbors.   
Cleared.

08-23119        1858 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    BDT2    
                                                     Arvd-18:58:47  Clrd-19:01:18
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  OFC 126 states   
that Curtis Pecor will summonsed for an altercation at the   
above location.

08-23120        1941 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.    
Northfield PD is requesting that we keep a lookout for a   
Michael Geser who left his home around 5pm and didn't tell   
anyone where he was going.  Mother is concerned for welfare.   
If located please check welfare and notify Northfield PD.

         Narrative:      
Advised LT 105.  LT 105 will page for subject on the   
fairgrounds.

08-23121        2001 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1041] GREENFIELD STAR TRANSITIONAL HOME - 107 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:03:28                 Arvd-20:16:00  Clrd-20:21:30
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:03:32  Enrt-20:12:09  Arvd-20:12:28  Clrd-20:20:14
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

         Narrative:      
ASSISTED IN GETTING CONTROL OF JUVENILE. BHA TRANSPORTING.   
CLEARED.

08-23122        2013 UNKNOWN PROBLEM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    9 MINER ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-20:15:54                 Arvd-20:19:00  Clrd-21:01:35
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-20:15:58                 Arvd-20:20:24  Clrd-21:00:45
         Narrative:      

Received a call from MSP Northampton Dispatch who stated   
that they received a call from a male party who was looking   
for the suicide hot line.  Rp stated that the male party did   
not stay on the phone long enough for the hot line.    
Officers sent to the location of the cell phone is addressed   
to.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate the involved party, checked area of Miner   
St. as well as surrounding areas and his last known   
encampment site behind Greenriver Cemetery.
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08-23124        2038 DISTURBANCE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    2 EARL AVE
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:44:21                                Clrd-20:46:44
           Vehicle:    WHI 1999 SUBA CP IMPREZ  Reg: PC MA 5555CV  VIN: JF1GM6756XG401759
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.Car alarm that keep   
activating

         Narrative:      
Neighbor called car owner and he will be home in ten minutes   
to disengage unit.

08-23128        2120 REQUEST TO SPEAK WITH OFFICER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Female came into station to speak with an officer about   
previous incident today. See Call # 08-23602

08-23129        2134 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    FAIR GROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Report of person with injuries near lower grandstand. BHA   
notified.

08-23130        2149 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    IST UNIT ON LEFT - ASTER CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:52:09                 Arvd-21:56:59  Clrd-22:05:37
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.Youths yelling and   
screaming causing disturbance.

         Narrative:      
Very young youths causing a disturbance because they did not   
want to quiet or go to bed. Quelled the matter and cleared.

08-23131        2155 FIGHT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1098] FRANKLIN COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-21:56:59                 Arvd-22:01:59  Clrd-22:12:36

08-23132        2156 LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of lost property at this location.Black womans clutch   
type wallet with a image of tinkerbell on it.

08-23133        2156 911 HANG UP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    8 DEVENS CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:15:08                 Arvd-22:16:46  Clrd-22:21:12
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-22:15:13                 Arvd-22:18:10  Clrd-22:18:28
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location.Female party came   
on the line stated nothing was wrong and hung up

         Narrative:      
Intoxicated female playing with phone and accidentally hit   
the emergency buttone. Confirmed and cleared.

08-23134        2235 FIREWORKS Investigated    
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  Location/Address:    LAUREL ST
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-22:36:17                                Clrd-22:47:29
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:36:21                 Arvd-22:39:54  Clrd-22:49:44
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-22:47:51                 Arvd-22:49:38  Clrd-22:49:42
         Narrative:      

Report of fireworks being set off and a group of kids being   
loud in the area.

08-23135        2248 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    66 FORBES CT
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23137        2324 ASSAULT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1098] FRANKLIN COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Report of an assault.  Officer to investigate. Caller   
reports that he was assalted at the fairgrounds this   
evening. RP is currently at the hospital and will come into   
the station when he is released.

         Narrative:      
As of this time subject has not come to station to file   
report

08-23138        2331 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-23:31:23  Clrd-23:38:50
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:32:04                 Arvd-23:32:07  Clrd-23:38:06
           Vehicle:    GRY 2006 TOYT HIGHLA  Reg: PC MA 22DN57  VIN: JTEEP21A960165361
 Refer To Citation:      M7200325
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23139        2339 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:39:52  Clrd-23:45:47
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-23:40:38                 Arvd-23:40:42  Clrd-23:46:01
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 MERC SE SABLE  Reg: PAN MA 9429WP  VIN: 1MELM53S3TA637666
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for speeding.

08-23140        2349 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR ANIMAL CRACKERS - DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:49:09  Clrd-23:59:46
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-23:51:32                 Arvd-23:51:35  Clrd-23:59:54
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 JPEG GRAND  Reg: PAN MA 28NY24  VIN: 1J4GZ58Y5WC319746
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for failure to use turn   
signal and seatbelt violation.

For Date: 09/08/2008  -  Monday   

08-23144        0049 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    400 MAIN ST @ 1 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:49:04  Clrd-00:58:42
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-00:51:32                 Arvd-00:51:34  Clrd-01:04:16
           Vehicle:    WHI 2008 DODG SE AVENGER  Reg: PC NY EFN3979  VIN: 1B3LC76M58N245478
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23145        0105 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:05:28  Clrd-01:15:38
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:06:55                 Arvd-01:06:58  Clrd-01:16:30
           Vehicle:    BRO 2001 JEEP GRACHE  Reg: PAS MA NE5917  VIN: 1J4GW48S71C656345
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for speeding.

08-23146        0116 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    FORT SQ
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:16:02  Clrd-01:23:23
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:16:55                 Arvd-01:16:57  Clrd-01:26:47
           Vehicle:    BLK 1999 PONT SE GRAPRI  Reg: PAN MA 79WE48  VIN: 1G2WJ52M3XF292677
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for fog lights.

08-23147        0126 DRUNK PERSON Investigated    
  Location/Address:    204 MAIN ST @ 4 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-01:26:54  Clrd-01:29:29
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:29:20                 Arvd-01:29:22  Clrd-01:29:23
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.

         Narrative:      
The person was not intoxicated. He passed the FST's in an   
adequate manner.

08-23149        0151 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    82 FEDERAL ST @ 3 WILSON AVE
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:51:23  Clrd-01:54:09
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:51:54                 Arvd-01:56:37  Clrd-01:56:39
         Narrative:      
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Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate. Officers out with two subjects

         Narrative:      
Everything checked out OK.

08-23150        0156 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    GREENFIELD'S MARKET - MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:56:47  Clrd-01:59:47
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:59:02                 Arvd-01:59:04  Clrd-02:03:39
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
The person was sleeping on the bench in front of   
Greenfield's Market. Everything checked out OK.

08-23151        0200 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    WEST  OF HOME DEPOT - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-02:00:12  Clrd-02:06:51
           Vehicle:    PLE 2006 CHEV CP COBALT  Reg: PAN MA 22YS75  VIN: 1G1AL15F567758472
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle because RO showed suspended. Daughter was   
operating same and reports having knowledge that mother's   
license is suspended. Nothing needed.

08-23153        0213 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-02:13:45  Clrd-02:14:45
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-02:14:22                 Arvd-02:14:36  Clrd-02:14:38
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Subject requested an ambulance. States he feels sick.
0219 BHA notified

08-23156        0342 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    CLINICAL SUPPORT OUTREACH - 140 HIGH ST
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-04:58:43                 Arvd-05:04:58  Clrd-05:27:36
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/08/20080521]
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:58:51                 Arvd-05:04:55  Clrd-05:27:34
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/08/20080521]
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person left this location. LSW red   
jacket slacks (unknown color)has long gray hair,W/F

         Narrative:      
Section 12 paperwork recieved all units advised

         Narrative:      
Subject located and transported to FMC. Sect 12 Faxed to FMC

         Narrative:      
Pt transported to fmc.
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       Refer To Incident:      08-949-OF

08-23157        0413 FIRE MASTER BOX Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1069] CHARLENE MANOR NURSING HOME - 130 COLRAIN RD
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated.  Fire department notified.

CALL TYPE:Box alarm

TIME OF CALL-0410

TIME EN ROUTE-0413

TIME ON SCENE-0417

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0431 Box 982 back on auto   

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0431

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0438

08-23158        0447 VANDALISM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    GREEN HOUSE NEAR ATHEN PIZZA - MAIN ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-04:47:20  Clrd-04:48:34
         Narrative:      

Sgt reports broken window in the Greenhouse on main St near   
Athen's Pizza

08-23159        0448 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Field Interrogation    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 802] CUMBERLAND FARMS - 49 MAIN ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-04:48:44  Clrd-05:03:37
         Narrative:      

Sgt reports being out with male on Main St at Cumberland   
Farms

08-23162        0539 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-05:39:51  Clrd-05:45:33
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-05:42:22                 Arvd-05:42:24  Clrd-05:46:15
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 CHEV SE AVEO  Reg: PAN MA 47PM63  VIN: KL1TD52615B356511
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23163        0548 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-05:48:29  Clrd-05:53:35
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:50:41                 Arvd-05:50:44  Clrd-05:53:02
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 35RW46  VIN: 1HGCD5552VA196688
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for speeding.

08-23164        0554 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR ANIMAL CRACKERS - DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    C2    
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                                                     Arvd-05:54:51  Clrd-06:01:27
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-05:55:30                 Arvd-05:55:32  Clrd-06:06:54
           Vehicle:    BLU 1971 VOLK  Reg: PC VT EPY483  VIN: VT314977
 Refer To Citation:      M7200334
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for defective equipment - brake light and   
loud exhaust.

08-23168        0616 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR FEDERAL ST SCHOOL - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-06:16:27  Clrd-06:19:10
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-06:17:10                 Arvd-06:17:19  Clrd-06:25:34
           Vehicle:    BLU 2004 SAT SE ION  Reg: PC MA 62JE89
 Refer To Citation:      M7200335
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23169        0625 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 172] BILL'S RESTAURANT - 30 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-06:25:05  Clrd-06:30:21
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-06:25:39                 Arvd-06:25:41  Clrd-06:30:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 NISS SE MAXI  Reg: PAN MA 285EM0  VIN: JN1CA31A6YT017482
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for speeding.

08-23171        0658 SUSPICIOUS VEHICLE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    APPLEBEES - MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Rp reports a gry/drk blue Crown Vic that looks like an   
unmarked cruiser occupied by a lone male wearing some type   
of unknown uniform.

Same is detail officer for Rotary construction.

08-23172        0802 ABANDONED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    TFI TECHNOLOGY - 114 ADAMS RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:20:43  Enrt-08:21:47  Arvd-08:34:38  Clrd-08:43:08
           Vehicle:    GRY 1994 MERC SE MARQUI  Reg: PC MA 67KY93  VIN: 2MELM74W2RX671773
         Narrative:      

Report of an abandoned motor vehicle at this location.  MA   
67KY93 up on ramps in the lot.

         Narrative:      
Officer unable to locate vehicle owner at this time.

Calling party advised of options.

08-23178        0838 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    CAREER CENTER - 1 ARCH PL
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:40:08                                Clrd-08:42:08
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:45:20                 Arvd-09:51:14  Clrd-10:09:08
         Narrative:      
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RP reports several windows broken on the 3rd floor.    
Incident occurred over the weekend.

         Narrative:      
see of for information.

######## SPECIAL ATTENTION 3-11/11-7#########
Extra checks requested by property owner.

       Refer To Incident:      08-925-OF

08-23179        0847 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-08:47:37  Clrd-09:46:24
   Location Change:    1 MOHAWK TRL @ 1 SHELBURNE RD [Modified: 09/08/20080923]
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:30:52                 Arvd-09:30:55  Clrd-09:44:37
         Narrative:      

Sgt checking traffic delay / back up at this location.

         Narrative:      
Traffic being diverted down Shelburne Road and Miner Street.

         Narrative:      
assisted 106.

         Narrative:      
Diverted westbound traffic, Newton to Minor. Alleveated   
problem

08-23180        0849 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    APPLEBEE'S - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:50:36                 Arvd-08:55:55  Clrd-09:29:30
           Vehicle:    BGE 2000 CHRY CV  Reg: PC FL CPSCV  VIN: 3C3EL55H0YT302965
 Refer To Citation:      M7200175
           Vehicle:    WHI 2006 FORD ESCAPE  Reg: PAS MA CI27TE  VIN: 1FMYU93196KA04170
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area. No PI.

         Narrative:      
minor accident. info exchange.

08-23182        0901 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:07:26                 Arvd-10:11:24  Clrd-10:18:06
              Post:    ACOURT    
                       Disp-10:08:05                 Arvd-10:08:07  Clrd-10:18:02
           Vehicle:    GRN/GRY 1998 FORD ECOVAN  Reg: PC MA 395TYB  VIN: 1FDRE1464WHB59946
         Narrative:      

RP reports a green van parked in the Senior Center parking   
lot.  Same believes there are squatters living in the van   
and entering the Center to use the facilities, etc.

         Narrative:      
Officers were unable to locate the subject at this time, he   
reportedly was last seen walking towards Main Street.

         Narrative:      
Officers advised staff of options.

         Narrative:      
No one in van. Unable to locate owner. Advised weldon staff   
of their options at this point.
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08-23183        0906 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    15 ELM TER B
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. FD sent.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding.

         Narrative:      
E2 on scene with BHA, 74 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv in service.

         Narrative:      
E2 returning in service.

         Narrative:      
E2 in quarters.

08-23184        0908 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1033] 155 DEERFIELD ST 1
         Narrative:      

RP reports he is having a problem getting his funds from CSO   
for his medications.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with worker who states he has already spoken with   
Larry this morning and will go with him to get his   
medications.

Called Larry back and relayed this information.

08-23188        1005 FORGERY/FRAUD Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST 422
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:18:16                 Arvd-10:18:26  Clrd-10:41:20
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location. Rp advised   
someone is billing charges to her mother's phone bill.

         Narrative:      
RP stated that there has been charges to her mothers phone   
number from a company through an online sign-up. Same stated   
the charges appeared in June and August and were removed   
when she called Verizon but wanted to report someone is   
using her mothers phone number to sign up for these   
services.

       Refer To Incident:      08-932-OF

08-23191        1021 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    292 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:24:05                 Arvd-10:27:49  Clrd-10:47:39
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/08/20081024]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp advised that   
she sent her social security number over an internet site   
and is now concerned about identity theft.

         Narrative:      
spoke w/ rp and afvised.

08-23192        1053 DOMESTIC SITUATION Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    [ORA] 66 NORTH MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:57:24  Enrt-10:59:23  Arvd-11:02:58  Clrd-11:13:48
         Narrative:      

Rp reports having an on going issue with her   
soon-to-be-ex-husband.  He is posting photos and comments   
about her on-line.

         Narrative:      
Advised party of her 209A rights and options.

08-23193        1109 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    57 WASHINGTON ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:11:03                 Arvd-11:18:21  Clrd-11:46:33
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/08/20081113]
         Narrative:      

Rp advised of a possible 209a violation.

         Narrative:      
Subject advised of options.

         Narrative:      
no violation.

08-23194        1112 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FC FAIRGROUNDS - WISDOM WAY
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:14:13                 Arvd-11:14:15  Clrd-11:23:09
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/08/20081116]
                       Officer speaking with subject in lobby                                                  
             

         Narrative:      
Subject involved in a fight at the fairgrounds last night   
and would like to speak with an officer about pressing   
charges.

         Narrative:      
Officer advised same of options in regards to seeking   
complaint through Court.

08-23195        1117 DECEASED BODY Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    29.5 HAYWOOD ST FLR3
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-11:18:11  Enrt-11:18:18  Arvd-11:19:56  Clrd-12:19:41
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-11:28:25  Enrt-11:46:20  Arvd-11:51:23  Clrd-14:34:22
              Post:    AINV2    
                       Disp-13:49:00                 Arvd-13:49:02  Clrd-14:34:19
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding.

         Narrative:      
E2 on scene, 74 has command.

         Narrative:      
106 adv cancel BHA.

         Narrative:      
E2 returning in service, on air.

         Narrative:      
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       Refer To Incident:      08-926-OF

08-23196        1133 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 187] VALLEY MEDICAL GROUP PC - 329 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23197        1139 LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of lost property at this location. Lost men's glasses   
in a BLK case. Lost this morning.

08-23198        1213 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF FOUR CORNERS - FERRANTE AVE
         Narrative:      

RP reports seeing a "youngish coy-dog" who appeared to be   
injured in this area this morning around 8am.  Reports same   
appeared mangy looking.

         Narrative:      
EPO notified.

08-23199        1219 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    25 MADISON CIR
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23200        1236 ABANDONED MV No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 313] MILL HOUSE APTS - 75B WELLS ST
           Vehicle:    BLU/WHI 1975 OLDS SE CUTLAS  Reg: PC MA 962DWD  VIN: 3G37K5M374521
         Narrative:      

Report of an abandoned motor vehicle at this location.   
Vehicle owned by a resident. Rp advised she will talk with   
the directors of the Mill House about it.

08-23204        1300 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    12 LAUREL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:32:13                 Arvd-13:33:26  Clrd-13:54:24
         Narrative:      

Subject requesting an escort to pick up belongings.

GPD unable to make contact with plaintiff at this time.

08-23206        1322 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    EAST SIDE - INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:23:44                 Arvd-13:25:27  Clrd-13:53:47
           Vehicle:    BLU 2004 MERC SE MARQUI  Reg: PAN MA 423ETA  VIN: 2MEFM74W44X680738
           Vehicle:    GRN 1995 GEO TRACKE  Reg: PAN MA 89MF79  VIN: 2CNBJ1864S6900748
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
Minor accident, no injuries reported. Citation issued, both   
vehicles able to leave scene under their own power.
Citation issued for failure to use care in starting (485/27)

08-23207        1326 B&E MOTOR VEH Taken/Refered to Other A    
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  Location/Address:    [OTH] RICHMOND NH - 129 ATHOL RD
         Narrative:      

RP reports her vehicle was repossessed yesterday and   
transported to Don Lorenz.  She is now unable to locate her   
wallet.  Unknown when or where it was taken from vehicle.

Per 106, advised same to contact Richmond PD.

08-23210        1422 LARCENY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    ACROSS FROM CALLS CORNER - CONWAY ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:25:57                 Arvd-14:34:17  Clrd-15:00:05
         Narrative:      

RP reports she had a camera stolen from her several months   
ago; camera has since been recovered.  Subject involved in   
incident is now harassing victim.

         Narrative:      
Larceny from March or April 2008.

08-23211        1428 HIT&RUN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    PARKING LOT BY COURTHOUSE - HOPE ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:09:56                 Arvd-15:21:26  Clrd-15:26:53
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 NISS FRONTI  Reg: PC MA 726CX7  VIN: 1N6AD07W15C457857
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location. Occured   
earlier this AM, RP will come to the station with the   
vehicle.

       Refer To Accident:      08-359-AC

08-23212        1430 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    150 LOG PLAIN RD WEST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23216        1537 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    107 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23217        1550 THREAT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:50:35                 Arvd-15:50:37  Clrd-16:16:49
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1224-AR
           Summons:    BIRKS, SHERECE        
           Address:    52 JUNIPER CT    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    10/19/1987
           Charges:    WITNESS,INTIMIDATE
       Refer To Incident:      08-927-OF

08-23218        1553 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    EMERGENCY ROOM - 164 SANDERSON ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23220        1636 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    81 HOPE ST
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
to speak with an officer regarding a hand written eviction   
notice he received from his landlord because he did not pay   
this month's rent.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with the rp advised hi that this is a civial matter   
and requested that he seek the services of the the housing   
court.

08-23219        1637 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 419] TOYOTA OF GREENFIELD INC - 12 OLIVE ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports receiving annoying telephone calls from the   
above business.  Same is attempting to collect a debt which   
the RP is disputing.  Officer to call RP back and advise of   
options.

         Narrative:      
Left mesage with the RP and advised her that this matter was   
cicvil between her and the business above.

08-23221        1646 VANDALISM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    113 ELM ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:47:47                 Arvd-17:00:26  Clrd-17:02:44
           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 DODG CARAVA  Reg: PC MA 16ZP99  VIN: 2D8HN54X88R639187
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  RP states that there   
is damage to his vehicle that may have happened while   
vehicle was parked at the fairgrounds last night.  Officer   
to investigate.

         Narrative:      
drivers door has scrape from other door opening into it.

08-23223        1656 DESPONDENT PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    151 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:09:17  Enrt-17:15:17  Arvd-17:19:02  Clrd-17:23:55
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.  Officer   
sent to serve a section 12.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate at given address.

08-23225        1719 ACCIDENT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    2 RIVER ST @ 60 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:20:01                 Arvd-17:23:08  Clrd-17:26:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  BHA on scene,   
Officers sent.

08-23226        1720 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    WHEELER DEALER - 16 MILES ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:24:40                 Arvd-17:25:07  Clrd-17:26:05
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Zone indicated is interior   
bathroom door.  Officer sent.
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  Location/Address:    ELM TER
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:26:23                                Clrd-17:26:26
         Narrative:      

RP states that the same two young kids that have been   
skateboarding in the area are back, both are wearing black   
shirts and pants. Officers sent.

08-23228        1748 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    182 HIGH ST @ 94 BEACON ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:51:53                 Arvd-18:18:18  Clrd-18:18:19
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

08-23229        1750 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    25 MADISON CIR
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding

         Narrative:      
E2 on scene

         Narrative:      
E2 clear and responding

         Narrative:      
E2 BIQ

08-23231        1841 A&B Investigated    
  Location/Address:    6 ELM TER
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:42:04                 Arvd-18:44:36  Clrd-19:02:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a male subject just assaulted an elderly man   
at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with one side of the incident., reporting argument   
which resulted in physical altercation. Second party left   
the area before arrival, unable to speak with same. Witness   
conflicting with story. Advised party on scene of options.   
Cleared.

         Narrative:      
Blanchard stated that after being confronted by Simonetti he   
punched Sinonetti in face. Blanchard was then punched in the   
face by Simonetti. Blanchard advised of options. Unable to   
locate Simonetti.

08-23235        1941 THREAT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    10 HAYES AVE
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:43:16                 Arvd-19:49:09  Clrd-21:42:22
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/08/20081949]
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.  Officer   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to contact the subject no answer.

08-23237        2037 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
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  Location/Address:    SUPER 8 MOTEL - COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:39:40  Enrt-20:41:06  Arvd-20:51:59  Clrd-21:14:09
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  RP states   
that her ex-boyfriend is "stalking" her and is in the   
parking lot at this time.  RP is in fear for saftey of   
herself and children.  Officer sent to investigate.

08-23238        2143 SECTION 12 Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    140 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:44:18                 Arvd-21:46:08  Clrd-21:55:06
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

08-23239        2159 NOISE DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 414] 29 CHAPMAN ST APARTMENTS - 29 CHAPMAN ST 1
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:00:00                 Arvd-22:07:32  Clrd-22:13:33
         Narrative:      

Report of a noise disturbance at this location.  Officers   
sent.

08-23240        2216 ASST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    25 MADISON CIR
         Narrative:      

BHA requesting GFD for a lift assist.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding

         Narrative:      
E2 on scene

         Narrative:      
E2 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E2 BIQ

08-23244        2343 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:43:08  Clrd-23:50:16
           Vehicle:    GRY 2007 CHEV SE MALIBU  Reg: PAN MA 94JC93  VIN: 1G1ZT68NX7F177723
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23245        2344 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 771] BENEFICIAL FINANCE - 269 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:44:44  Clrd-23:54:58
           Vehicle:    BRO/RED 1993 CHEV K1500  Reg: PAN MA 268TVA  VIN: 1GNEK18KXPJ339968
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for registration sticker no attached.
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08-23246        0007 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:07:38  Clrd-00:13:06
           Vehicle:    GRN 2004 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 558WWW  VIN: 1HGCM56444A158108
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23247        0010 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR MUNICIPLE PARKING - MILES ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:10:24  Clrd-00:18:00
           Vehicle:    BLK 1993 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 84PN86  VIN: 1HGCB7574PA085727
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation to operator for plate light violation -   
right light dim.

08-23248        0026 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    75A WELLS ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:26:52  Clrd-00:31:20
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:27:15                 Arvd-00:27:16  Clrd-00:31:19
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
There was no answer at the door.

08-23252        0101 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    258 MAIN ST @ 2 DAVIS ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:01:40  Clrd-01:07:27
           Vehicle:    BLK 2003 PONT VIBE  Reg: PAN MA 51WZ74  VIN: 5Y2SN64L63Z403269
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23253        0129 TRAFFIC STOP Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1097] HESS GASOLINE - 245 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:29:02  Clrd-02:05:20
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:32:17                 Arvd-01:33:04  Clrd-02:00:35
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 HOND ELEMEN  Reg: PC MA 33VH48  VIN: 5J6YH28504L030881
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I assisted Off. Haskins.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1160-AR
           Summons:    GLAZIER, CARRIE        
           Address:    11 WESTWOOD RD 1   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/11/1988
           Charges:    MINOR IN POSSESSION OF ALCOHOL
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        Refer To Summons:      08-1161-AR
           Summons:    KENNAN, JULIA HADLEY       
           Address:    11 WESTWOOD RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    04/25/1988
           Charges:    MINOR IN POSSESSION OF ALCOHOL

08-23254        0129 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1120] GARDEN CINEMA - 359 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:29:31  Clrd-01:32:10
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 94HW66
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a verbal warning.

08-23255        0148 WELFARE CHECK Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    100B CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:59:38                 Arvd-02:06:11  Clrd-04:43:13
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:01:40                 Arvd-02:04:18  Clrd-02:30:07
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-02:05:25                 Arvd-02:07:00  Clrd-04:44:01
           Vehicle:    BLU 1995 FORD EXPLOR  Reg: PC MA 346DA5  VIN: 1FMDU34X7SUB07178
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent. Caller states his ex called him and   
told him that she was scared of her boyfriend and was   
disconnected. On call back he gets no answer.

         Narrative:      
0156 recieved call from MSP Northampton stating a domestic   
was in progress and had recieved hang up calls from above   
address

         Narrative:      
We confirmed that a domestic assault and battery occured. I   
will be criminally charging the suspect.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1162-AR
           Summons:    COLLINS, SAMUEL L       
           Address:    72 NELSON RD    COLRAIN, MA
               DOB:    01/26/1979
           Charges:    VANDALIZE PROPERTY
                       B&E, NIGHT-FELONY
                       ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
                       A&B WITH DANGEROUS WEAPON
       Refer To Incident:      08-929-OF

08-23256        0211 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    11 WESTWOOD RD
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 HOND ELEMEN  Reg: PC MA 33VH48  VIN: 5J6YH28504L030881
         Narrative:      

OFC Minkler from Northfield PD- A large plaid purse   
containing a shirt, blue and black ATT slider phone and a   
license, was stolen from a female resident in their town and   
the accused reside in Greenfield. Would like officers to   
check the vehicle and see if the purse is in plain site or   
if the female admits to taking it. Please leave a message on   
his cell if any information is found.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with OFC Haskins, confirmed seeing a large plaid purse   
in the vehicle.  Notified OFC Minckler, he requests a   
written narrative to be faxed to his station.

08-23257        0302 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    93 HIGHLAND AVE
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         Narrative:      
Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding 0302
Arrived 0306 with BHA
Under control 0307
In Quarters 0315

08-23260        0622 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:22:28  Clrd-06:28:33
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 408VEB  VIN: 5TEVL52N94Z347593
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23263        0729 TRAFFIC STOP SUMMONS APPLICATION    
  Location/Address:    204 MAIN ST @ 4 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    ASO    
                       Disp-07:30:58                 Arvd-07:31:01  Clrd-07:42:20
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PC MA 48WZ89  VIN: 3VWSP69M93M041044
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PC MA 48WZ89  VIN: 3VWSP69M93M041044
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
Mass Reg 48WZ89

        Refer To Summons:      08-1164-AR
           Summons:    DRAKULICH, STEVE T       
           Address:    27 JAMES ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    09/03/1954
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       RIGHT TURN ON RED VIOLATION

08-23266        0751 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF APPLEBEE'S - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:52:25                 Arvd-07:52:26  Clrd-07:58:20
           Vehicle:    BRO 1990 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 47AE51  VIN: 1HGCB7656LA071884
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
47AE51

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for expired inspection   
sticker.

08-23267        0804 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF THE MOVIE GALLERY - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:05:17                 Arvd-08:05:18  Clrd-08:14:39
           Vehicle:    BLK 1996 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PAN MA 6019VN  VIN: 3VWSA81H1TM047657
 Refer To Citation:      M7200293
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
6019VN

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for failure to   
inspect and no registration in possession.

08-23268        0816 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    96 MAIN ST @ 11 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-08:16:31  Clrd-08:26:28
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           Vehicle:    BLU 1993 FORD CUTVAN  Reg: CON MA 366832  VIN: 1FDKE37G4PHA54763
 Refer To Citation:      M7200294
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the owner a written warning for expired inspection   
sticker.

08-23269        0816 B&E MOTOR VEH Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    13 CEDAR ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-08:19:44                 Arvd-08:48:13  Clrd-09:04:40
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering into a motor vehicle at this   
location.  Officer to investigate.bike wheels stolen from a   
vehicle,the frame ,which was in the yard was also stolen

         Narrative:      
see of for info.

       Refer To Incident:      08-930-OF

08-23271        0825 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 571] FRANKLIN COUNTY AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY - 89 WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Report of lost property at this location. Lost license, AAA   
card, and credit cards.

08-23270        0827 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OFLABOR READY - MAIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:27:49                 Arvd-08:27:51  Clrd-08:33:05
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 CHRY SE 300M  Reg: PAN MA 42CH67  VIN: 2C3HE66G2YH283458
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
42CH67

08-23272        0839 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BY JONES BUILDING - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-08:39:09  Clrd-08:44:50
           Vehicle:    GRY 1992 BUIC SE LESABR  Reg: PAN MA 4814RO  VIN: 1G4HR53L7NH544690
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for expired   
inspection sticker.

08-23273        0847 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF THE WINE RACK - MAIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:49:06                 Arvd-08:49:08  Clrd-08:55:18
           Vehicle:    RED 2000 CHEV BLAZER  Reg: PAN MA 79YC19  VIN: 1GNCT18W1YK183547
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
79YC19

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for expired inspection   
sticker.

08-23274        0859 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    8A FREDERICK RD
              Post:    A3    
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                       Disp-09:19:49                 Arvd-09:57:27  Clrd-10:45:08
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-23275        0910 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    HUMAN RESOURCES - 253 MAIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:11:51                 Arvd-09:11:53  Clrd-09:12:03
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

         Narrative:      
I dropped off some paperwork for Lt. Magnan.

08-23278        0925 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    WOODLEIGH AVE
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:26:58                 Arvd-09:27:02  Clrd-09:36:44
           Vehicle:    RED 1984 MAZD B2000  Reg: PAN MA 23NC26  VIN: JM2UC2212E0842724
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
23NC26

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for expired inspection   
sticker, no license and no registration in possession.

08-23281        0950 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    PIERCE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:51:01                 Arvd-09:51:03  Clrd-09:57:22
           Vehicle:    BLU 1997 NISS 2WDTRU  Reg: CON MA L80978  VIN: 1N6SD11S2VC339218
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
L80978,co

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for expired   
inspection sticker.

08-23285        1148 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    12 LAUREL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:52:14                 Arvd-12:07:57  Clrd-12:31:38
         Narrative:      

Subject requesting assistance with property pick up ,as   
ordered by a judge

08-23288        1302 HIT&RUN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    39 PLANTATION CIR
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:03:18                 Arvd-13:16:19  Clrd-13:33:14
           Vehicle:    RED 2001 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PAS MA VT426Y  VIN: 1N4DL01D41C168028
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location. Rp advised   
that he believes his son was involved in an accident, son   
will not admit to it or advise what happened. Unknown where   
the accident may have occured. Son left the residence on   
foot.

         Narrative:      
Father discovered new damage to vehicle.  Indicates son   
denied getting into a new accident.  Son left area on foot.    
From damage appears vehicle left roadway due to plant matter   
hanging from vehicle.   Checked area unable to locate son.
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08-23290        1326 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SUNOCO - 295 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:31:51                 Arvd-13:32:23  Clrd-13:52:17
           Vehicle:    BLK 2000 TOYT SE AVALON  Reg: PC MA 49CF94  VIN: 4T1BF28B0YU074043
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.female customer asked for a full tank ,only had   
$10,drove off without paying the balance

         Narrative:      
not as called in.

08-23294        1350 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    COUNTRY CLUB RD
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:51:13                 Arvd-13:56:43  Clrd-14:13:33
              Post:    AINVLT    
                       Disp-13:51:16                 Arvd-13:56:46  Clrd-14:45:36
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/09/20081434]
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:52:30                 Arvd-13:57:30  Clrd-14:46:12
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/09/20081434]
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:52:34                 Arvd-13:55:08  Clrd-14:17:51
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:52:37                 Arvd-13:56:38  Clrd-14:21:23
              Post:    A4    
                       Disp-13:53:24                 Arvd-13:55:46  Clrd-14:30:30
              Post:    ACOURT    
                       Disp-14:04:07                 Arvd-14:04:10  Clrd-14:33:47
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.

         Narrative:      
assisted with perimeter.

         Narrative:      
Stood by with K9 unit in at subject's residence.

         Narrative:      
Rp advised that he is in the woods and has a spear, is the   
subject from 08-23288, has taken too many pills. Rp advised   
he is unsure of where in the woods he is, however, he saw a   
sign earlier that said Rt 2 and 2A, is now away from that   
highway, unknown what direction. Rp advised he fled 08-23288   
as he was afraid. Rp advised he will try and make it back to   
the highway so officers can meet him there.

         Narrative:      
Subject on a cell phone with dispatch,in the woods off   
Planation Cir,despondent,wants to give himself up to the   
police

       Refer To Incident:      08-931-OF

08-23295        1419 TRESPASSING No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    11B ELM TER
         Narrative:      

TRESPASS NOTICE given to Name/Address:Roy Crowell 11b Elm   
Ter 10/10/22

He/She prohibited from entering/remaining upon the land, or   
building OWNED BY and LOCATED AT:15b Elm Ter Theresa Lovely

TRESPASS NOTICE served by Name/Agency:Deputy Sheriff Wood

DATE and TIME of service:09/09/08 at 1345
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METHOD OF TRESPASS NOTICE DELIVERY:h

08-23296        1439 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1221] SERVICENET,STAFF OFFICE # - 63 PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:45:22                 Arvd-14:59:06  Clrd-15:14:17
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-14:45:25                 Arvd-14:59:05  Clrd-15:22:56
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/09/20081514]
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.

         Narrative:      
Subject transported to BFMC by BHA.

08-23297        1449 MISSING PERSON Investigated    
  Location/Address:    255 COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:11:17                 Arvd-15:11:19  Clrd-15:23:30
         Narrative:      

Report of an incident involving two missing persons.    
Officer to investigate.Caller reports a tenant took his   
daughter camping two weekends ago,he has not returned.

08-23298        1510 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    3 GREENWAY LN
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his smoke detector is malfunctioning.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched at 1511.
E2 responding 1513.

08-23299        1534 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    15B ELM TER
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23301        1543 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:45:02                 Arvd-15:52:54  Clrd-16:00:09
           Vehicle:    BLU 2003 DODG VN CARAVA  Reg: PC MA 24DL44  VIN: 1D4GP25323B219563
         Narrative:      

Montague called requesting officers BOLO for a dark blue   
minivan that was involved in a Hit and Run accident.    
Vehicle vs. pedestrian.  Vehicle last seen in the area of   
the General Pierce Bridge.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate vehicle, also did not pass while enroute.

08-23303        1612 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 402] GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - 400 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a parakeet in a tree.

08-23306        1641 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    96 MAIN ST @ 11 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:41:18  Clrd-16:49:07
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         Narrative:      
Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23307        1710 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    425 MAIN ST @ 14 HOPE ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-17:10:58  Clrd-17:12:35
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 VOLV SE S70  Reg: PC MA CI63XX  VIN: YV1LS5544W1430305
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23308        1720 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Protective Custody    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 802] CUMBERLAND FARMS - 49 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-17:20:02  Clrd-17:59:39
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/09/20081729]
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Male in Protective Custody.

            Refer To P/C:      08-1166-AR
               P/C:    PACKARD, RICHARD ERIC       
           Address:    STREETS OF    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/07/1968
           Charges:    DRUG,POSSESS CLASS D
                       TRESPASSING RAILROAD PROPERTY
                       PROTECTIVE CUSTODY (ADULT)

08-23309        1738 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-17:38:23                 Arvd-17:38:25  Clrd-17:45:15
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
SPOKE WITH PARTY CONCERNING BREACH OF CONTRACT ON THE   
BUILDING OF HIS HOUSE ON COUNTRY CLUB ROAD. ADVISED OF CIVIL   
ISSUE

08-23311        1810 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 342] GREENFIELD YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports one of the barricades in front of the YMCA is   
not lit up.

08-23312        1811 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    MOHAWK REALTY - 50 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-18:12:20                 Arvd-18:18:24  Clrd-18:18:26
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:12:20                 Arvd-18:19:38  Clrd-18:22:40
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.

08-23315        1843 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    280 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:47:04  Enrt-18:49:20  Arvd-18:50:12  Clrd-18:50:14
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:47:07                 Arvd-18:50:15  Clrd-18:50:17
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:54:19                 Arvd-18:54:21  Clrd-18:56:17
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         Narrative:      
Report of two males outside the callers window.  They may be   
attempting to steal her cable.

         Narrative:      
Called off before arrival for another call.

08-23316        1850 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    14 PARKWAY ST A
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-18:51:01                 Arvd-18:55:11  Clrd-19:03:34
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:54:48                 Arvd-18:55:09  Clrd-19:02:44
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:00:17                                Clrd-19:02:52
           Vehicle:    GRN 1993 DODG VN CARAVA  Reg: PC MA 36FG87  VIN: 1B4GH54R6PX666050
         Narrative:      

911 call with arguing between a male and a female in the   
background.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Related that the individuals were trying to call Montague PD   
about an incident in their town. Spoke with both RP's and   
cleared.

         Narrative:      
INCIDENT TOOK PLACE IN TURNERS FALLS SURROUNDING A   
MALE,ROBERT O'BRIAN WHO JUMPED INTO FEMALES VAN AND TOLD HER   
TO DRIVE AFTER A FIRST NAME OF CARLOS CAME AFTER OBRIAN WITH   
A PIPE, ADVISED TO CONTACT MONTAGUE PD TO REPORT INCIDENT.

08-23317        1852 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    316 SILVER ST @ 410 CHAPMAN ST
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls reporting sparks and flames on a pole.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E2 responding 1853.

         Narrative:      
E2 on scene 1856.

         Narrative:      
WMECO notified for Pole 216B/55.

         Narrative:      
In Service 1859.

         Narrative:      
20 minute ETA for WMECO.

         Narrative:      
WMECO on scene 1928.

         Narrative:      
E2 on the air 1930.

08-23318        1852 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [TUR] 10 SOUTH HIGH ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-18:54:29                 Arvd-18:55:23  Clrd-19:14:23
         Narrative:      

Same would like to speak with an officer regarding a person   
who owes her money.

         Narrative:      
Same was advised of her options to seek a civil complaint to   
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be compensated for money she loaned to another. Was also   
advised of the Mass. Wire tap statute.

08-23319        1854 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    4 OAK CT
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-18:56:27                 Arvd-19:03:00  Clrd-19:05:54
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-18:56:27                 Arvd-19:02:59  Clrd-19:05:53
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:02:56                 Arvd-19:02:58  Clrd-19:05:02
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with resident child playing with phone.

08-23323        1947 SUSPICIOUS VEHICLE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MILES ST
              Post:    BINV1    
                                                     Arvd-19:47:50  Clrd-20:24:38
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-19:48:28                 Arvd-19:48:29  Clrd-20:24:38
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 BMW 318TI  Reg: PC MA 5476DD  VIN: WBACG8327WKC84308
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

08-23326        2017 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    29 PHILLIPS ST 3
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23328        2130 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [SD] 4 SHERMAN DR
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:31:34                 Arvd-21:31:36  Clrd-21:49:31
         Narrative:      

Officer speaking with a female over the phone regarding her   
son being approached while at CVS.  He was offered a job   
selling books.

08-23330        2148 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    56 PLEASANT ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:55:10                 Arvd-22:33:48  Clrd-22:33:50
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
RP stated one bottle of Colonipin and Two bottle methadone   
were taken from a locked box that was in his closet some   
time today. A house gest at the time was a Jack Kuzmeskus.   
RP reports nothing further at this time.

       Refer To Incident:      08-933-OF

08-23332        2326 UNWANTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1223] SMITTY'S PUB - 26 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:28:25                 Arvd-23:31:41  Clrd-23:34:03
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent. Caller reports a white male wearing a grey or white   
AHB construction sweatshirt and winter hat refusing to leave   
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and wanting to wrestle with the rp. Rp states the subject   
wrote his name on a piece of paper "Stephen Smith".  Subject   
was leaving at the end of the 911 call. Officer checking the   
area.

         Narrative:      
Subject goa. No crime reported.

08-23333        2342 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:42:55  Clrd-23:49:51
           Vehicle:    BRO 1998 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 72NZ24  VIN: 1HGCG6675WA012567
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning.

08-23335        2350 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BEACON FIELD PARKING LOT - BEACON ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:52:35                 Arvd-23:53:04  Clrd-09/10/2008 @ 00:02:18
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:53:06                 Arvd-23:53:08  Clrd-09/10/2008 @ 00:12:05
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:02:16                 Arvd-00:02:17  Clrd-09/10/2008 @ 00:05:46
           Vehicle:    WHI 2008 NISS SE SENTRA  Reg: PAN MA 46ZR99  VIN: 3N1AB61E68L613480
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Male and female found talking in car. No other issues   
observed.

08-23336        2352 UNWANTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 3] TAYLORS TAVERN - 238 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:02:28  Enrt-00:03:30  Arvd-00:04:36  Clrd-09/10/2008 @ 00:10:27
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent. RP states male party is making threats and refusing to   
leave.

For Date: 09/10/2008  -  Wednesday   

08-23338        0011 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF 146 - LAUREL ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:11:46                 Arvd-00:13:32  Clrd-01:54:17
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/10/20080040]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:16:16  Enrt-00:16:22                 Clrd-00:19:19
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 NISS SE PATHFI  Reg: PC MA 99TN73  VIN: JN8AR05Y9TW046750
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
Officer Ting reports no assistance needed.

         Narrative:      
stopping transport to restrain prisioner who is smashing   
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head against window.

         Narrative:      
I placed the subject in custody.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1167-AR
            Arrest:    NADREAU, JODY C       
           Address:    160 LAUREL ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    01/30/1981
           Charges:    MALICIOUS/WANTON DESTRUCTION OF PROPERTY
                       DISORDERLY CONDUCT
                       ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)

08-23340        0032 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WILSONS PARKING LOT - MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:32:15  Clrd-01:42:33
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/10/20080048]
                       PRISONER  TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                        
             

              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:35:31  Enrt-00:35:34  Arvd-00:37:57  Clrd-01:24:52
           Vehicle:    GRN 1978 MERZ 4D BENZ  Reg: PC NH 2155695  VIN: 12313012095060
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: BYRNES TOWING   
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Officer requests back up, 107 dispatched.
MSP on scene.

         Narrative:      
Male party arrest for OUI liquor (second offense) and   
headlight violation. See report.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1168-AR
            Arrest:    SMITH, STEPHEN E       
           Address:    78 UPPER ST    BUCKLAND, MA
               DOB:    08/18/1966
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR,2ND OFFENSE
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION,MV
                       THREAT TO COMMIT CRIME

08-23342        0310 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    19 PRAY DR
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23343        0447 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1250] ARGOTEC - 64 ADAMS RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23346        0704 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-07:07:25                                Clrd-07:47:42
         Narrative:      

Advised party regarding threats and assault law for class.

         Narrative:      
Officer assisting citizen by phone. Rp has a question about   
a law.
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08-23352        0832 911 MISDIAL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    57 GRINNELL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:34:34                 Arvd-08:40:40  Clrd-08:58:41
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-08:34:36                 Arvd-08:40:39  Clrd-08:58:40
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 non-emergency call, subject looking for the   
number to the Sheriff's Dept. Rp was advised to call 411; Rp   
advised that would cost him money. Rp was transferred to the   
recording.

         Narrative:      
RP requested info on 90/20 law.

08-23353        0854 DESPONDENT PERSON Services Rendered    
          Location:    UNKNOWN
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:56:00                                Clrd-09:02:03
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:31:46                 Arvd-09:50:29  Clrd-10:56:27
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/10/20080934]
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-09:31:48                 Arvd-09:50:28  Clrd-10:56:26
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/10/20080934]
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location. DOR advised   
they sent correspondence to a subject who returned the   
correspondence with a Q5 threat (via firearm) attached.   
Subject advised the DOR she is living in a tent, unknown   
where. DOR would like to send subject correspondence   
advising her she is eligable for hardship assistance but not   
until the Q5 threat is taken care of.

         Narrative:      
Karena advised the Department of Revenue that if they sent   
her any more mail she would blow her head off with a gun.    

Advised working units to check welfare of Karena if seen   
downtown.

08-23358        1105 ANIMAL CRUELTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    REST AREA BEFORE LONGVIEW - MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Rp advised there is a medium BRO dog that is tied up,   
believes it is abandoned.

M3 advised.

         Narrative:      
M3 advised he located the dog, is a Golden Retriever. Dog   
secured at the pound.

08-23359        1127 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    19 WOODSIA RIDGE
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. FD sent.

         Narrative:      
E2 Oa 1127
E2 Os 1132

         Narrative:      
clear 1146
available 1147
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IQ 1202

08-23360        1129 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-11:30:26                 Arvd-11:31:10  Clrd-11:36:43
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp requesting an   
officer to assist her per box 10 of a 209a for about 2   
hours.

08-23361        1152 A&B Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 523] POETS SEAT SCHOOL - 62 MERIDIAN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:52:21                 Arvd-11:55:29  Clrd-12:23:13
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-11:52:23                 Arvd-11:55:30  Clrd-12:22:40
              Post:    ASO    
                       Disp-11:53:07                 Arvd-12:35:32  Clrd-12:41:24
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-11:57:54                 Arvd-12:05:00  Clrd-12:19:35
         Narrative:      

Report of an A&B in progress, called in directly to 129.

         Narrative:      
Assisted SRO

         Narrative:      
Assisted 129.

08-23365        1303 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-13:04:18  Clrd-14:01:08
   Location Change:    225 HOPE ST [Modified: 09/10/20081327]
                       located vehicle at residence                                                            
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/10/20081336]
                       speaking with RP                                                                        
             

              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:06:04                 Arvd-14:07:38  Clrd-14:26:10
           Vehicle:    RED 2001 CHEV SE PRIZM  Reg: PC MA 698DER  VIN: 1Y1SK52881Z447414
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-23366        1340 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 624] ACE CAB - 305 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:41:36                 Arvd-13:43:34  Clrd-13:54:59
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-13:41:38                 Arvd-13:43:34  Clrd-13:54:42
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E2 OA 1341
E2 Os 1344
E2 IS 1347

         Narrative:      
Assisted GFD / BHA.
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08-23371        1439 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 623] GREENFIELD TOWN HALL - 14 COURT SQ
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:40:45                 Arvd-14:43:21  Clrd-14:59:20
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-14:40:47                 Arvd-14:43:22  Clrd-14:52:04
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. M1 advised there   
is a W/F in her 50's who is swearing and yelling.

08-23374        1537 WIRE DOWN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    70 SHELBURNE RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:38:18                                Clrd-15:41:29
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:39:39                 Arvd-15:41:27  Clrd-15:58:39
         Narrative:      

Report of wire(s) down at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
WMECO POLE# 557/60.  SAME NOTIFIED.

         Narrative:      
WMECO called back to report that this is a Verizon Pole.
Verizon notified.  Ticket # MAAV01MKT5.

08-23375        1605 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    UNAITIS FARM - COLRAIN RD @ COLRAIN ST
              Post:    AG1    
                                                     Arvd-16:05:08  Clrd-16:06:03
         Narrative:      

Regarding a phone call from a women named Jane who stated   
that a hazardous condition regarding the safety of chiildren   
existed on Colrain Street. I checked Colrain street and   
found no condition described. I learned the women may be   
named Jane Butynski who called several days earlier   
complaing of corn on the side of the road on Colrain road   
endangering children walking to school.

I found that on the East Side of Colrain Road approx one   
quarter mile from the Colrain Street intersection north   
bound that right up to  the road edge Corn and grass leaving   
no room for pedestrians to get off of the paved surface. I   
believe this is the propert of Unaitis Farm.However there is   
no sidewalk here and the other side of the road does have   
space for pedestrians to walk.

The call will be forwared to the DPW to see if it is   
something that they can or SHOULD deal with at this time.

08-23376        1612 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    55 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23378        1613 ACCIDENT Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    342 DAVIS ST @ 83 NORWOOD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:15:24                 Arvd-16:25:07  Clrd-16:34:37
           Vehicle:    WHI 1998 TK INTL 400SER  Reg: CO MA K53857  VIN: 1HTSCABK7WH501033
           Vehicle:         
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 294ZAC
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

       Refer To Accident:      08-360-AC
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08-23379        1623 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [WES] 44 PLANTATION CIR
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:03:44                 Arvd-19:03:46  Clrd-19:06:27
         Narrative:      

Caller requests to speak with an officer regarding her   
daughter whom she hasn't heard from in two months.

         Narrative:      
Contacted caller and was only able to leave a message. Will   
attempt contact with daughter at 10 Devens St.

         Narrative:      
RP called back and wanted information regarding a Section   
35.  No officers available.  She will contact Westfield PD.

08-23380        1624 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST SIDE - INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:24:56  Clrd-16:27:06
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Out with vehicle on side of roadway in break down lane with   
hazard lights on. Checked welfare, operator / owner   
reporting vehicle just stopped running. Oper got vehicle   
running and I cleared.

08-23383        1644 STATIONARY RADAR/MONITORING No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    235 FEDERAL ST @ 2 BEACON ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:45:47  Clrd-16:54:51
         Narrative:      

Conducting stationary radar and monitoring traffic.

08-23384        1648 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 120] GREENFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL - 195 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

Simplex called to report that they are ready to test the   
system.  62 notified.

         Narrative:      
Testing box 929.

08-23385        1653 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 706] A.R. SANDRI INC. - 400 CHAPMAN ST
         Narrative:      

AR Sandri called to report the sprinklers are back on line.

08-23386        1653 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    15 DUREN DR
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:47:15                 Arvd-18:47:16  Clrd-19:01:46
         Narrative:      

Caller would like to speak with an officer in regard to a   
209A.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with mother of defendant in 209A who was requesting   
assistance with Austin Chapin, plaintiff on RO, and getting   
some property from 12 Laurel St. including mail and clothing   
for now. No way of contacting Chapin at this time, will   
attempt to stop by residence and make arrangments this   
evening.
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08-23388        1656 911 SILENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    251 BRIAR WAY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:59:24                 Arvd-17:03:26  Clrd-17:04:28
         Narrative:      

Received a silent 911 call.  Upon callback a female stated   
she is replacing her phone cord.  Officers sent to confirm.

         Narrative:      
FOUND TO BE A PHONE PROBLEM. ALL CHECK OK

08-23389        1705 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    26 ELM TER C
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23390        1710 SKATEBOARD Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 502] LUNTS SILVERSMITH DESIGN & MARKETPLACE - 298 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:10:10  Clrd-17:23:11
         Narrative:      

Spoke with four youths regarding skateboarding at location.   
Same moved along without incident.

08-23396        1815 ASSIST CITIZEN Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    11 CRESCENT ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:39:05                 Arvd-18:39:07  Clrd-18:46:36
         Narrative:      

Caller requests to speak with an officer regarding his lost   
wallet.

         Narrative:      
Wallet was stolen/missing over the weekend. SEE OF# for   
further.

       Refer To Incident:      08-935-OF

08-23397        1818 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
128 advised subject of options.

         Narrative:      
Individual reporting that he thinks that Doug FINK stole his   
keys but has no actual proof. Same did complete a statement   
on the incident but was advised of further options and on   
any court actions which may be involved.   
Individual is unsure of how he wants to handle the situation   
and stated that he would again contact this Officer when he   
decides if he wants a Criminal Complaint on the matter.

08-23398        1838 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST G2
         Narrative:      

Report of an apartment full of smoke due to a pan being left   
on the stove.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
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E2 & E3 responding 1839.

         Narrative:      
On scene 1841.
In service 1843.

         Narrative:      
E2 and E3 Clear 1903.

         Narrative:      
In quarters 1906.

08-23399        1847 THREAT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 374] SUPER  EIGHT MOTEL - 21 COLRAIN RD 106
         Narrative:      

Caller requests to speak with an officer regarding threats.

         Narrative:      
128 advised the caller of her options.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with the female who has been repeatedly advised on   
getting a Restraining Order by three seperate Officers. Same   
is relating that her X-Boyfriend has been calling and   
threatening her by saying that he is going to call DSS and   
have her children removed. Informed once again that this is   
not an actual threat and that if she feels threatened or   
harassed by this individual then she needs to seek a   
Restraining Order through the Greenfield Dist Court. Also   
advised that she may seek more information through the   
Victim/Witness or through some of the family support groups.

Same asked if Police could go and scare the subject into   
leaving her alone. Advised that this is not something that   
the Police could assist her with and again advised her to   
seek an RO.

08-23401        1958 RUNAWAY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1041] GREENFIELD STAR TRANSITIONAL HOME - 107 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:01:22                 Arvd-20:01:21  Clrd-20:14:33
         Narrative:      

Report of an incident involving a RUNAWAY.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Clerk from JCs Market called and reported that she believes   
that the female is currently in the store.

         Narrative:      
RETURNED THE 10 YEAR OLD BACK TO PROGRAM AFTER CIVILIAN   
FOUND HER AT JC MARKET , SAME HAD SOME MENTAL ISSUES

08-23403        2028 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    143 HOPE ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a loose Beagle on his porch.  Greenfield 2008   
tag #0913.   Owner was contacted and will retreive the dog.

08-23407        2219 DRUNK PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 120] GREENFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL - 195 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:20:37  Enrt-22:22:07  Arvd-22:24:32  Clrd-22:27:44
         Narrative:      

FEMALE WAS CONCERNED ABOUT SUBJECTS FOLLOWING HER HOME AFTER   
 A VERBAL ALTERCATION AT EASY STREET, SAME CURTESY TRANSPORT   
HOME
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08-23408        2334 UNWANTED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    34 HEATHER CT
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:37:39  Enrt-23:37:46  Arvd-23:39:38  Clrd-23:55:25
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:37:42  Enrt-23:37:44  Arvd-23:39:36  Clrd-23:55:24
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent. Caller states that her ex is in her apartment and she   
wants him to leave and he wont. Caller hung up before more   
information could be acquired.

         Narrative:      
Male subject agreed to stay at a friends house for the   
night.

08-23409        2346 DISTURBANCE/NOISE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:48:33                                Clrd-23:51:31
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:56:11                 Arvd-23:58:26  Clrd-09/11/2008 @ 00:09:59
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:56:13                 Arvd-23:58:25  Clrd-09/11/2008 @ 00:14:56
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. Caller reports the   
neighbors are being very loud again.

         Narrative:      
Received a 911 hang up call from this location. On call back   
spoke to a male party who stated his girlfriend is Bi-Polar   
and is having a bad night. Female yelling in the backround   
that she is not his girlfriend.

         Narrative:      
Subjects involved in a verbal arguement have been advised of   
options.

08-23410        2352 UNKNOWN PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    172 HIGHLAND AVE
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:54:26                 Arvd-23:57:42  Clrd-09/11/2008 @ 00:11:15
         Narrative:      

Caller reports there is a male party somewhere outside   
screaming. No other information could be provided.

For Date: 09/11/2008  -  Thursday   

08-23411        0014 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 538] PEOPLE'S PINT - 24 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:14:59  Clrd-00:22:27
           Vehicle:    BLU 1995 VOLV SE 960  Reg: PC MA 54SH78  VIN: YV1KS9612S1065057
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23413        0050 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 400] ANDYS SHOWROOM - 329 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:50:29  Clrd-00:59:24
           Vehicle:    RED/GRY 1997 DODG VN RAM  Reg: PAN MA 5267YM  VIN: 2B5WB35Z2VK595140
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
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Citation issued for 89/9 and 90/17.

08-23415        0247 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    DUNKIN DONUTS - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-02:47:34  Clrd-03:32:00
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/11/20080251]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

         Narrative:      
Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
One male under arrest for trespassing.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1169-AR
            Arrest:    RANKIN, TYRELL EUGENE       
           Address:    15 FARREN AVE    TURNERS FALLS, MA
               DOB:    05/19/1987
           Charges:    TRESPASS

08-23417        0419 ANIMAL PROBLEM Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    365 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:29:40                 Arvd-04:42:25  Clrd-04:43:12
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a barking dog.

         Narrative:      
quiet upon arrival.

08-23422        0645 ACCIDENT Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    ROTARY - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-06:46:46  Enrt-06:46:56  Arvd-07:08:08  Clrd-07:47:03
           Vehicle:    BLK 1991 JEEP CHEROK  Reg: PC MA 23XL80  VIN: 1J4FJ88S5ML502058
             Towed:    For: Accident By: GOLYS GARAGE   
           Vehicle:    BRO 2006 CHEV SE IMPALA  Reg: PC MA 99FR14  VIN: 2G1WC581669408795
             Towed:    For: Accident By: BYRNES TOWING   
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
E2,R1 0647
Arrived 0650
BHA on scene 0654
Clear E2 R1 0700
Available 0702
In quarters 0704

       Refer To Accident:      08-361-AC

08-23424        0744 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT LOG - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

0742 70 on the air

         Narrative:      
Box 978 on manuel

         Narrative:      
Sandri's report shutting down sprinklers.

         Narrative:      
Communication on the air



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 113
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

         Narrative:      
Box 931  back on automatic

         Narrative:      
E2 eroute to reset box 958

         Narrative:      
Thrus radio checks performed

         Narrative:      
HFC sprinkler working at BJ wholesale club system shut down

08-23426        0903 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    355 CONWAY ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-09:04:51                 Arvd-09:04:52  Clrd-09:28:07
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Seeking info on trespass order

08-23429        0928 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COLRAIN RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:30:57                 Arvd-09:36:49  Clrd-10:12:13
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-09:31:40                 Arvd-09:56:33  Clrd-09:56:36
         Narrative:      

injured racoon in the lot across from the 99

         Narrative:      
animal euthanized

         Narrative:      
Put down with 22, M 3 to pick up

08-23430        0931 SERVE WARRANT Taken To COURT    
  Location/Address:    55 WASHINGTON ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-09:31:32                 Arvd-09:31:34  Clrd-10:12:08
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
officer serving a witness warrant

         Narrative:      
subject transported directly to court, miles 26525.3 at   
0948- ending miles 26525.8 at 0949

08-23431        1015 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    34 HEATHER CT
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-10:16:25                 Arvd-10:19:43  Clrd-10:57:58
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:16:29                 Arvd-10:19:41  Clrd-10:57:56
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-10:16:33                 Arvd-10:38:00  Clrd-10:38:02
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Neighbor dispute from earlier domestic
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08-23432        1030 RUNAWAY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    41A REVERE CIR
         Narrative:      

DFC worker reported a runn away maybe in Greenfield at 41 A   
Revere Cir. NO paperwork in the system for the Juv.DCF   
contacted and is checking to see happen with warrant.

         Narrative:      
Checked residence with consent of mother..neg. findings.

Mother called at 1315 hrs and stated her daughter was picked   
up by Amesbury PD.

08-23433        1058 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
          Location:    RAMP BY MAGIC FUELS
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:59:03                 Arvd-10:59:05  Clrd-10:59:39
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Not disabled.  Assisted with directions.

08-23434        1102 MISSING PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    41A REVERE CIR
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:09:52  Enrt-11:20:32  Arvd-11:23:47  Clrd-11:34:49
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-11:09:58  Enrt-11:14:56  Arvd-11:23:51  Clrd-11:34:50
         Narrative:      

Report of a missing person is at above location

09/11/2008 1310 GREENE  118, CHRISTOPHER
Checked residence with consent of mother..neg. findings.

Mother called at 1315 hrs and stated her daughter was picked   
up by Amesbury PD.

08-23435        1109 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    ACOURT    
                       Disp-11:10:55                 Arvd-11:10:57  Clrd-11:24:18
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.US Postal   
Inspectors office

         Narrative:      
Inspector Griffin requests our agency provide him with our   
print card on a John Milton Taft. Ref an identity fraud   
investigation. OK'd by Capt Newton to lend Inspector Griffin   
our print card on file. Ref 01-1209-AR. The card will be   
returned after examination. *NO PRESS PLEASE*

08-23436        1111 ANIMAL PROBLEM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    17 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-11:12:53                 Arvd-11:12:55  Clrd-11:37:07
         Narrative:      

sick coyote or fox in the yard

         Narrative:      
Animal left area

08-23438        1200 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    365 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    AINV2    
                       Disp-12:03:20                 Arvd-12:03:29  Clrd-13:17:27
         Narrative:      

Greenfield Officer, MSPCA,and Board of Health checking a   
report of multiple head of dead livestock

       Refer To Incident:      08-937-OF

08-23439        1218 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-12:20:55                 Arvd-12:31:51  Clrd-13:05:15
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

08-23440        1230 VANDALISM Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 558] BANK NORTH OF MASSACHUSETTS - 324 MAIN ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:48:33                 Arvd-13:48:34  Clrd-13:52:23
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.Parking enforcement reports large peace sign   
painted on sidewalk.

         Narrative:      
Approx 18 " floresent orange. Massamont reports there since   
begining of week.

       Refer To Incident:      08-936-OF

08-23446        1347 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 516] GREENFIELD HIGH SCHOOL - 1 LENOX AVE
              Post:    ASO    
                       Disp-13:47:46                 Arvd-13:47:49  Clrd-14:04:26
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
docket # 0841cr001719

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1171-AR
            Arrest:    MASON, CHRISTOPHER MICHAEL       
           Address:    356 LOG PLAIN RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/22/1989
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-23448        1434 UNRULY YOUTH Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1041] GREENFIELD STAR TRANSITIONAL HOME - 107 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:38:53                 Arvd-14:40:01  Clrd-14:49:29
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-14:39:04                 Arvd-14:40:04  Clrd-14:50:08
         Narrative:      

Report of subject has run away from the star   
program,b/m,5'7",230 lbs,red t shirt,jean,shorts,no shoes   
last seen headed toward Main St on Wells

08-23449        1435 DRUNK PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:31:23                 Arvd-15:33:31  Clrd-15:51:46
   Location Change:    104 BAYBERRY CT [Modified: 09/11/20081545]
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.Request an   
officer to evaluate for PC
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         Narrative:      
Officers courtesy transport at this time to Bayberry Ct.

         Narrative:      
Not PC'able, was given a courtesy transport to 104 Bayberry   
Ct. Same was medically cleared.

08-23451        1505 ANIMAL PROBLEM Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    301 COUNTRY SIDE
         Narrative:      

RP states that there are several foxes in the area that have   
loss of fur.  Advised RP of EPO number.

08-23453        1536 ANIMAL STRUCK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ACROSS FROM - 650 LAMPBLACK RD
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an animal struck by a motor vehicle at this   
location.  Oppussum is still alive and on the side of the   
road.  M3 responding to call.

08-23455        1543 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    24 JUNIPER CT
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23458        1607 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    81 FRANKLIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23459        1608 UNKNOWN PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1045] WALGREEN'S - 5 PIERCE ST
         Narrative:      

Received an automated 911 call from the elevator.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with an employee who accidently hit the button with a   
box.

08-23460        1647 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:58:23                 Arvd-17:04:04  Clrd-17:06:37
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/11/20081659]
           Vehicle:    BLU 1996 FORD LGTCON  Reg: PC MA 44RH47  VIN: 1FTEF14Y0TLB12360
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP states that   
while in court today giving a witness statement, the   
defendant's father followed RP out into the parking lot and   
wrote down his vehicle plate number.  RP did get subject's   
vehicle plate number as well.  Officer speaking with parties   
in lobby.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP who request extra check of his home at 124   
Davis Street. Defendants fathers vehicle was a 1996 Ford PU   
blue with Mass plate 44RH47.

08-23462        1708 STOLEN LICENSE PLATE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 419] TOYOTA OF GREENFIELD INC - 12 OLIVE ST
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              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:12:38                 Arvd-17:12:40  Clrd-17:27:31
           Vehicle:         Reg: DLR MA 523E
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP states that   
a dealer plate was stolen sometime during night.  Officer   
speaking with RP in the lobby.

         Narrative:      
Plate entered into NCIC/LEAPS.
REF #L7435706
NCIC #P093850964

       Refer To Incident:      08-938-OF

08-23464        1721 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 754] STOP & SHOP - 89 FRENCH KING HWY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:22:18                 Arvd-17:29:48  Clrd-17:45:14
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
Employee states an irate customer punched a hole in a window   
and broke it after leaving the store.  Male is sitting in a   
green Volvo with North Carolina plates in a parking lot.  No   
further description.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1172-AR
           Summons:    TIRRELL, AARON J       
           Address:    229 CHAPMAN ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    11/08/1988
           Charges:    MALICIOUS/WANTON DESTRUCTION OF PROPERTY

08-23465        1726 ANIMAL PROBLEM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:28:25                 Arvd-17:36:03  Clrd-17:36:05
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:40:12                                Clrd-17:40:56
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:47:22                 Arvd-17:54:21  Clrd-17:54:22
         Narrative:      

RP states that there is a small brown dog running around the   
rotary.  Dog was last seen in the center of rotary.  Officer   
sent.

08-23466        1734 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    235 FEDERAL ST @ 2 BEACON ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:36:09                 Arvd-17:39:58  Clrd-17:40:00
         Narrative:      

FD requests an officer check the area for a TT unit that   
just hit the lights at Federal and Beacon Sts.  Green truck   
with the possible letters SGT on the side.

08-23468        1746 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    29 PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:47:19                 Arvd-17:52:30  Clrd-18:01:13
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  RP states that   
his landlord is trying to enter his apartment without   
permission.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
No entry made, landlord was GOA. RP was told to call   
District court in the morning to get in contact with Housing   
Court for landlord tenent dispute.
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08-23469        1755 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    140 HIGH ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-17:56:47                 Arvd-17:57:19  Clrd-18:02:47
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:56:50                 Arvd-17:58:21  Clrd-18:36:51
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 FORD FOCUS  Reg: PC MA 6220WK  VIN: 3FAHP31353R124610
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.  RP also   
states that subject is very agitated at this time.  Officers   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 115.  One taken to BFMC for section 12 eval.

         Narrative:      
Transported subject to ER without incident.

       Refer To Incident:      08-939-OF

08-23470        1802 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
          Location:    ROTARY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:02:42                 Arvd-18:05:53  Clrd-18:24:06
           Vehicle:    ONG 2003 HOND SU HONDA ELEMENT.  Reg: PC RI FD941  VIN: 5J6YH18513L020644
           Vehicle:    BLK 2005 JEEP SU LIBERT  Reg: PC MA 35DJ88  VIN: 1J4GL48K35W604384
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for following to close. Accident report to   
be completed.

       Refer To Accident:      08-362-AC

08-23474        1911 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1071] D.H. JONES PLAZA - 21 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:12:17                 Arvd-19:16:03  Clrd-19:18:51
           Vehicle:    BRO 1995 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 2155HX  VIN: 1HGCD5559SA160394
           Vehicle:    GRN 2000 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 4829NL  VIN: 1HGCG6699YA072226
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  RP states that her   
vehicle was parked and rear ended by another vehicle.  No   
injuries, does have some damage on bumper.  Officer sent.

08-23476        1932 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:51:11                 Arvd-19:51:12  Clrd-19:56:11
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP states that   
the defendant listed in the 209A approached her son and   
screamed obscenities about RP to him.  Officer speaking to   
RP on phone.

08-23477        1938 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 706] A.R. SANDRI INC. - 400 CHAPMAN ST
         Narrative:      

The sprinklers are back on line at Sandri.

08-23478        1947 REPOSSESSION No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    292 WELLS ST
           Vehicle:    BLK 2006 SAA SE 93  Reg: PC MA 26XX45  VIN: YS3FH46U261014403
         Narrative:      

Recovery Zone will be attempting to repossess a vehicle.    
They will call back if they take it.

         Narrative:      
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Rp called back.  They could not locate the vehicle.

08-23479        2002 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    20 FORBES CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:03:05                 Arvd-20:04:37  Clrd-20:29:57
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  RP states that he   
is trying to remove property from this location, female   
party making a scene.  Verbal confrontation only at this   
time.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Male was attempting to leave the apartment and there was a   
argument over ownership of said property. All parties were   
explained to seek ownership through the courts and were   
advised of 209A rights. Male left in his vehicle.

08-23480        2008 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BUTTERNUT ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:10:00                 Arvd-20:10:01  Clrd-20:43:58
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP states that   
a catalytic converter was taken off one of the vehicles in   
the parking lot at the above location.  Officer speaking   
with party in lobby.

08-23482        2254 DISABLED MV No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1109] MOUNTAIN VIEW AUTO REPAIR - 109 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:07:07                 Arvd-23:13:48  Clrd-23:13:50
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.Subaru   
broke down female passenager in a whell chair unable to   
ambulate.

         Narrative:      
SP called to report that the occupants of the DMV are all   
set.

08-23483        2303 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:15:10                 Arvd-23:19:08  Clrd-23:25:59
         Narrative:      

Report of kids drinking and "mouthing off" to the RP.  Small   
light blue sedan.  Possible plate 592723.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area, unable to locate.

08-23485        2347 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR DEERFIELD - MILL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:47:11  Clrd-23:55:26
           Vehicle:    PLE 2007 CHRY SE PTCRUI  Reg: PC MA 68DP42  VIN: 3A4FY48B17T530257
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

For Date: 09/12/2008  -  Friday   
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08-23488        0012 FIGHT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 3] TAYLORS TAVERN - 238 MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:13:26                 Arvd-00:13:29  Clrd-00:18:50
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:13:32                 Arvd-00:13:33  Clrd-00:14:35
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:13:36                 Arvd-00:13:10  Clrd-00:16:39
         Narrative:      

Officer reports a fight.

         Narrative:      
Large group in front of Taylor's appeared to be pushing and   
fighting. Group was seperated and sent on there way.

08-23489        0022 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    2 PIERCE ST @ QUINCY ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:22:18  Clrd-01:05:14
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:29:21  Clrd-00:30:14
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:32:52  Clrd-01:00:23
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 OLDS  Reg: PC RI UD923  VIN: 1G3NL52T3VM339949
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for 90/7 (brake light) 5 counts of 90/13A.

08-23490        0024 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    180 FEDERAL ST @ 2 POND ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:24:49  Clrd-00:30:39
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 TOYT 4D COROLLA  Reg: PC NH 617432  VIN: 2T1BR32E38C934647
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23491        0041 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    425 MAIN ST @ 14 HOPE ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:41:37  Clrd-00:48:23
           Vehicle:    BLK 2005 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PAN MA 23XS36  VIN: 2HGES16535H588974
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-23492        0048 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    258 MAIN ST @ 2 DAVIS ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:48:08  Clrd-00:52:49
           Vehicle:    RED 2006 TOYT PRIUS  Reg: PAN MA 98EB90  VIN: JTDKB20U363202341
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for defective   
headlight.

08-23493        0101 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
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              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:01:04  Clrd-01:11:00
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 29BJ39  VIN: JT2BG22K9Y0431360
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for speeding.

08-23495        0118 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:18:17  Clrd-01:33:22
           Vehicle:    BLU 1991 TOYT CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 33HH92  VIN: JT2SV21W2M0387335
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for stop sign violation and   
no license in possession.

08-23496        0139 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1011] HOME DEPOT - 264 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:39:58  Clrd-01:47:54
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 OLDS SE INTRIG  Reg: PAS MA RS825P  VIN: 1G3WS52H22F248576
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23497        0204 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    SALLYS TRADING POST - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:08:41                 Arvd-02:08:48  Clrd-02:09:48
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle parked with its lights on.

         Narrative:      
It was 134 monitoring traffic.

08-23503        0649 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

0700-0800 group #1 working #74 Capt,#65,#70,#82,#89,#95
0800-1800 group #3 working #68 Capt,#66,#88,#94

         Narrative:      
Arbors of Greenfield called requesting box be plugged out   
for service at this time.  Message relayed.

         Narrative:      
comm OA for box plug out 0723,with #89 aboard
Box 823 in manual
comm IQ 0734

         Narrative:      
Sandri's 400 Chapman St on fire watch,sprinklers turned off

         Narrative:      
comm OA 0759
comm IQ 0833
brush 1 OA
T1 OA 0943
E2 OA 0944,weekly box tests

         Narrative:      
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box 221 Main & Federal

         Narrative:      
Wormtown Detail for Friday:
John Whitney 8am - 12 midnight
Jesse Phelps 8a - 4p
William Taylor 4p - 12 midnight

**Requested weekend detail listing from DC Strahan

         Narrative:      
box 213

         Narrative:      
E2 OA 1128
Sandri 400 Main St ,off fire watch,sprinklers back on

         Narrative:      
box 228 test,4rds
E2 IQ 1423

08-23505        0716 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST 231
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23508        0858 SHOPLIFTING Investigated    
  Location/Address:    SOLAR EXPRESS - 176 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:11:04                 Arvd-10:19:49  Clrd-10:43:05
   Location Change:    75 PHILLIPS ST [Modified: 09/12/20081041]
                       Officer on a follow up at this location.                                                
             

         Narrative:      
Report of a shoplifting incident at this location.  Officer   
to investigate.  Shoplifting caught on video.

         Narrative:      
rp would like patricia kain to pay for item taken.  rp   
requested court action if ms. kain does not pay for the   
item.

         Narrative:      
On 9-12-09 at approx. 11:50pm I spoke with the rp, Alexander   
Fiorey.  same states that Ms. Kain arrived and payed for the   
item taken.  court action refused.

08-23509        0927 ANIMAL PROBLEM,DOG BITE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-09:30:50                 Arvd-09:33:52  Clrd-09:53:52
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/12/20080934]
                       Officer speaking with victim at this location.                                          
             

   Location Change:    96 MAIN ST @ 11 CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/12/20080949]
                       Officer out in this area checking for dog.                                              
             

         Narrative:      
FMC ER reporting a patient bitten by a chihuahua ,victim did   
not get info from the dog's owner

         Narrative:      
Could not locate dog
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         Narrative:      
Received call from dog's owner regarding the incident.  Dog   
is a 5 1/2 year old male Italian greyhound/Jack Russell mix   
(white/tan), named "Spaventato".

Reported to be current on all vaccinations.

08-23510        0952 TOWN BYLAW VIOLATION SUMMONS APPLICATION    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF COUNTRYWIDE MORTGAGE - MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Officer Rice reports town bylaw violation at this location.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1175-AR
           Summons:    KIRK, RUSSELL E       
           Address:    HOMELESS    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    07/23/1985
           Charges:    BICYCLES ON SIDEWALKS; AUDIBLE SIGNAL/PEDESTRIAN

08-23512        0954 HAZMAT INCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    201 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Report of an incident involving Hazardous Materials.  Fire   
Department notified.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Fire Prevention on scene 1006 hrs.

         Narrative:      
66 Enroute with R1.

         Narrative:      
Command requesting Wiring Inspector to the scene at this   
time.  Call placed.

         Narrative:      
C2 off at scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
R1 off at scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Received call from Ken Russell, Wiring Inspector, and he is   
enroute to the scene.

         Narrative:      
Requesting DPW to assist with manhole covers at the scene.    
Call placed and they will be enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mackins on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Wiring Inspector on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
DPW on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prevention advises Wiring Inspector is clear from the scene   
at this time.

         Narrative:      
DEP on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Requesting Inspector of Buildings and Director of Public   
Health at this time.  Calls placed to both.

         Narrative:      
Health Department and Building Inspector on scene at this   
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time.

         Narrative:      
Fire Prevention, Health Department and DEP clean of scene at   
this time.

08-23518        1059 ACCIDENT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF RUGG LUMBER - NEWTON ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:01:18  Enrt-11:01:22  Arvd-11:04:44  Clrd-11:07:02
         Narrative:      

Detail officer reports a two car accident in this area.    
Reported by a passer-by.

         Narrative:      
Checked area as well as surrounding lots, vehicles GOA.

08-23519        1111 THREAT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    OLYMPIA SPORT - 245 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-11:34:14                 Arvd-11:50:12  Clrd-12:19:12
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke to RP who reported that a female subejct known to her   
whose son is a runaway caller her making threats because she   
feels RP is hiding subject.  Caller also stated that she was   
going to help her brother in law who is the suspect in a   
case in which the RP is the victim.

Contacted caller and advised regarding not contacting RP.    
Caller reported that her son is not a runaway but a subject   
who is wanted by the police on several warrants.

08-23523        1156 PARKING PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    204 MAIN ST @ 4 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:33:59                 Arvd-12:34:01  Clrd-12:46:53
         Narrative:      

Subject would like to speak with an Officer regarding a   
parking issue.

         Narrative:      
Subject advised on options.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP who was advised.

08-23526        1303 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COUNTRY SIDE
         Narrative:      

Complaint came through via the Mayor's office about several   
fox in this area.  The residents are concerned with their   
safety as well as the safety of their pets. Per the caller,   
the fox do not look healthy.

         Narrative:      
G1 had a protracted conversation with RP who believes that   
there should be no foxes existing around her property and   
that she has not seen them before. She wants them removed   
and based on what she said I told her we are not statutorily   
able to remove all the wild animals.   

Advised same of options.
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08-23528        1334 UNRULY YOUTH Could Not Locate    
          Location:    BIKE PATH BEHIND OAK COURTS
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:35:48                 Arvd-13:39:34  Clrd-13:42:32
         Narrative:      

Caller states that there are dirt bikes on bike path behind   
Oak courts at this time.  Caller refused to give anymore   
information.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Checked area, GOA.

08-23529        1348 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:49:57                 Arvd-13:55:08  Clrd-14:00:00
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP trying to   
retrieve a black jacket.  Officer speaking with party in   
lobby.

         Narrative:      
ADVISED

08-23530        1355 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    107 JAMES ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:00:17                 Arvd-14:09:37  Clrd-14:18:20
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
carried rp dog to her vehicle.

08-23531        1356 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    LEYDEN RD
              Post:    AR2    
                                                     Arvd-13:58:13  Clrd-14:02:13
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-13:59:19  Clrd-14:24:05
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC NH 2634326
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC FL 275VHU

08-23532        1405 AMBULANCE REQUESTED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    22 ELM TER D
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23533        1424 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    303 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-14:24:13  Clrd-14:33:41
           Vehicle:    WHI 2006 FORD PU F350  Reg: CON MA M15378  VIN: 1FDWF36566ED71295
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location.  OFC 117   
states that there are Verizon workers in the southbound lane   
near the sharp corner.

         Narrative:      
While traveling southbound at location at sharp turn (area   
of 303 Leyden Rd) observed a near head-on collision due to   
Verizon work vehicle taking up southbound lane of travel.   
Spoke with sole employee on scene in bucket, Jeff Leshere,   
who indicated he would be complete in a just a few minutes.   
I stood by and advised same that if he was going to another   
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similar locations which would cause a safety hazard to   
traffic that traffic control would be neccessary. MA Comm   
M15378.

08-23536        1443 DRUNK PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    LEONARD ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:45:25                 Arvd-14:55:17  Clrd-14:55:38
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-14:45:33                 Arvd-14:55:16  Clrd-14:55:32
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.w/m,long   
hair,carrying a red back pack,staggering,wet his pants

08-23538        1516 M/V THEFT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    8 OSGOOD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:20:09                 Arvd-15:27:33  Clrd-16:23:41
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/12/20081527]
           Vehicle:    RED 1995 FORD SE TAURUS  Reg: PC MA 17CA55  VIN: 1FALP52U6SG270467
         Narrative:      

Report of a stolen motor vehicle.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Complicated situation, RP advised she purchased the vehicle   
from her sister in Boston to give to a family as a gift in   
South Dakota, (the title and bill of purchase are still in   
route in the mail to RP) RP had an acquiantance, Lyric   
Cabral, drive the vehicle out to South Dakota on Aug. 31st   
to arrive to give to the family on the 3rd or 4th. The   
vehicle has not been delivered as of this time. RP has been   
in limited contact with Cabral who has not been truthfull   
about her whereabouts or the status of the vehicle.   
Attempted to contact Cabral and left a message to contact   
this officer. Will attempt follow up and may place vehicle   
in NCIC as stolen if no contact made.

         Narrative:      
RP advised that the vehicle was delivered as ordered. No   
further action taken at this time.

08-23545        1643 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-16:44:24  Enrt-16:45:23  Arvd-16:59:00  Clrd-17:04:10
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
to speak with OFC 122 regarding a previous call.  Officer   
speaking with party in lobby.

08-23554        1732 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Box plug in #823.

         Narrative:      
E2 enroute 1736.
Clear 1749.

         Narrative:      
In quarters 1754.

08-23549        1739 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-17:40:09  Clrd-17:49:03
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         Narrative:      
Report of speeding motor vehicle(s) at this location.   
STATIONARY RADAR DUE TO STRANGE CREEK TRAFFIC FOR FESTIVAL,   
CONDITIONS RAIN AND CLOUDS

08-23552        1748 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    140 HIGH ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:48:49  Clrd-17:50:17
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-17:49:38                 Arvd-17:52:43  Clrd-18:05:11
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/12/20081757]
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:49:40  Enrt-17:51:21  Arvd-17:53:35  Clrd-18:05:19
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/12/20081757]
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.  section 12   
in hand.

08-23555        1755 SKATEBOARDERS No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    ELM TER
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a couple of kids come by with skateboards   
every afternoon between 5 and 6.  They use vulgar language.    
Extra patrols are requested.

08-23556        1800 LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    TOWN HALL - COURT SQ
         Narrative:      

Caller lost his wallet.  Please contact him if it is turned   
in.

08-23559        1832 911 STATIC Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-18:33:13  Enrt-18:34:32  Arvd-18:43:28  Clrd-18:43:29
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:33:17  Enrt-18:36:21  Arvd-18:41:38  Clrd-18:41:59

08-23560        1839 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    42 ADAMS RD 59
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-18:43:35                 Arvd-18:47:53  Clrd-18:59:40
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:43:38                 Arvd-18:45:21  Clrd-18:53:09
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Recevied a transfer call from Northampton   
disptach with a male party hanging up.  Northampton Dispatch   
played tape for information to Greenfield Dispatch and it   
was deteremined male subject stated he was "depressed and   
drunk" and needed help. Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Male subject called back on 911.  When subject was further   
asked to confirm identity subject hung up.  Advised Officers   
of call.

         Narrative:      
Per OFC 122, spoke with the real Eugene Walden and stated   
that he was safe and did not make any of those calls.

         Narrative:      
Waldren was located and found that some unknown party is   
calling using his name to report that they may be suicidal.   
No evidence  found of same.
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08-23550        1846 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    213 SILVER ST @ 77 SUMMER ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-17:47:10  Clrd-17:49:34

08-23562        1855 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    BARN - 51 HOPE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:22:55  Enrt-19:24:58  Arvd-19:28:19  Clrd-19:31:17
         Narrative:      

Report of loud music at the Barn on Hope St.

         Narrative:      
NO PLAYING ON ARRIVAL OF BANDS, PARTIES ADVISED OF COMPLAINT   
AT THIS POINT

08-23563        1855 TELEPHONE-ANNOY/HARASSING Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 374] SUPER  EIGHT MOTEL - 21 COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:57:31                 Arvd-19:06:50  Clrd-19:13:01
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.  RP states   
that a customer has been calling making threats and   
harassing at teh above location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Melanie Farr, employee of Super 8, who advised   
that a customer called and was upset about a cancellation   
and not being able to check in on Sat. then making vague   
threats about causing a problem with Motel when they arrive.   
I contacted the wife of the subject involved who advised   
that her husband was heated and that no intentions were to   
cause any issues with Super 8, they will be staying at   
Hampton Inn.

08-23565        1923 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-19:26:13                 Arvd-19:26:23  Clrd-19:38:05
   Location Change:    SANDRI STOP SMART [Modified: 09/12/20081928]
   Location Change:    48 HARRISON AVE [Modified: 09/12/20081930]
              Post:    B4    
                       Disp-19:27:39                 Arvd-19:27:41  Clrd-19:38:35
   Location Change:    SANDRI STOP SMART [Modified: 09/12/20081928]
   Location Change:    48 HARRISON AVE [Modified: 09/12/20081930]
         Narrative:      

Caller requests a welfare check of his girlfriend.

         Narrative:      
RP called back and became angry and upset stating that he   
has not been calling 911 the last hour, and not sure why we   
think so.  when RP was questioned on how he knew this   
information he became beligerent on the phone and   
argumentative.  Units advised.

         Narrative:      
Individual not in area, spoke to housemate who said she   
would call us when he arrives home.

08-23567        1937 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    APPLEBEES - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:37:44  Clrd-19:49:58
           Vehicle:    BLU 1996 GEO SE PRIZM  Reg: PAN MA 89SY91  VIN: 1Y1SK526XTZ070280
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23569        1951 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    EAST SIDE - INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:51:00  Clrd-19:51:44
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.  OFC   
123 states not a hazard at this time.

08-23570        1956 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    9 FORBES CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:56:57                 Arvd-19:58:52  Clrd-20:03:35
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:56:59                 Arvd-19:58:51  Clrd-20:00:46
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  RP states that while on the telephone with   
friend, the line went dead, and has been trying to get   
through to her.  Officer sent.

08-23571        2003 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23572        2033 SUSPICIOUS VEHICLE Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:35:22                 Arvd-20:35:24  Clrd-20:39:51
         Narrative:      

Report of a white ACE CAB Chevy sedan driving on Main St   
without lights on.  Last seen in the area of Court Sq.

08-23573        2104 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    BURGER KING - BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    B4    
                       Disp-21:04:59                 Arvd-21:06:31  Clrd-21:07:20
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-21:05:04                 Arvd-21:06:32  Clrd-21:07:09
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.

         Narrative:      
Upon callback a male employee stated that there is no   
emergency.  Officers to confirm.

         Narrative:      
Misdial by customer, no issues to report.

08-23574        2125 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BJS - COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-21:25:49  Clrd-21:34:00
              Post:    B4    
                       Disp-21:26:25                 Arvd-21:26:27  Clrd-21:34:57
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 94WR94  VIN: 5TEWM72N21Z751571
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23579        2200 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    280 ELM ST @ 341 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-22:00:48  Clrd-22:03:44
           Vehicle:    GRY 2007 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 28BW58  VIN: 1HGFA16867L073524
         Narrative:      
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Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
CHINA GOURMET DRIVER, ADVISED OF SPEED

08-23581        2208 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    14 PRINCETON TER
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-22:10:13                 Arvd-22:12:26  Clrd-22:16:50
              Post:    B4    
                       Disp-22:10:14                 Arvd-22:12:24  Clrd-22:15:41
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:10:16                 Arvd-22:12:01  Clrd-22:25:18
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.    
Caller states that she can hear a male yelling and   
screaming, pounding the walls at this time.  Caller states   
that she believes the female is inside as well.  Officers   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Verbal domestic, no problems.

08-23583        2233 TELEPHONE-OBSCENE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    184 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:35:57                 Arvd-22:39:06  Clrd-22:46:12
         Narrative:      

Caller complains of receiving obscene phone calls.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with caller who stated that she received a call from   
an unknown person who stated that he was masterbating. RP   
asked who this was and the caller said Phil. She hung up and   
call police. She is requesting extra checks of her address   
on the overnight.

08-23584        2307 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    112 CONWAY ST 2
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:07:56  Enrt-23:07:59  Arvd-23:14:55  Clrd-23:24:35
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
Officers reports a disturbance only, male and female, never   
a dating relationship. Verbal only.

08-23585        2329 911 HANG UP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    18 MAPLE ST 1
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:31:29  Enrt-23:33:07  Arvd-23:38:05  Clrd-23:41:14
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location. On call back, no   
anwser.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with home owner and it was determined to be a   
phone problem.

For Date: 09/13/2008  -  Saturday   

08-23589        0049 FIGHT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    2 BAYBERRY CT
              Post:    C1    
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                       Disp-00:49:59  Enrt-00:50:03  Arvd-00:54:48  Clrd-00:59:10
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:50:00  Enrt-00:50:06  Arvd-00:56:57  Clrd-00:57:21
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location.

         Narrative:      
Report of five people fighting outside, no weapons seen,
Two left one in a gray car and one in red car

         Narrative:      
Spoke with two females in the area, report no problems. No   
other people in the area.

08-23590        0058 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    WILSON'S PARKING LOT - CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:00:17                                Clrd-01:01:55
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:02:03  Enrt-01:02:44  Arvd-01:09:14  Clrd-01:09:30
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:09:34                 Arvd-01:09:35  Clrd-01:28:26
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:13:11                 Arvd-01:13:13  Clrd-01:14:36
           Vehicle:    WHI 1993 HOND CP ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 8832YG  VIN: 1HGCB7146PA039652
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. CALLER REPORTS A MALE PARTY PASSED OUT   
ETOH.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 107.

08-23591        0059 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    10 HARRIS CT
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:00:02                 Arvd-01:02:34  Clrd-01:02:35
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:00:15                                Clrd-01:02:01
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:01:59                 Arvd-01:02:41  Clrd-01:12:50
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:02:39                 Arvd-01:02:40  Clrd-01:13:08
           Vehicle:    RED 2001 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PC MA 41BA91  VIN: 1FAFP34P51W352154
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Report of 3-4 male outside slamming things around. Caller   
reports seeing a shining object but was unsure of what it   
was. Subject seen leaving in a red car

         Narrative:      
Assisted units.

08-23592        0114 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    132 DAVIS ST @ 1 PLEASANT ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:14:38  Clrd-02:37:01
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/13/20080136]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION                                                     
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:15:52  Enrt-01:17:27  Arvd-01:19:11  Clrd-01:42:33
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:28:37                 Arvd-01:28:39  Clrd-01:48:56
              Post:    CSGT    
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                       Disp-01:49:19                                Clrd-01:49:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 GMC SIERRA  Reg: PC MA 9996RB  VIN: 1GTHK29U21E291359
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: Koch's To: Koch's
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
NAME OF TESTED PERSON:
JEFFREY PAGE
PBT used:

PBT BAC%: .147

         Narrative:      
Assisted 137. 131 conducted inventory.

         Narrative:      
One under arrest oper. neg. to endanger and OUI.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1177-AR
            Arrest:    PAGE, JEFFREY EUGENE       
           Address:    294 COUNTRY  CLUB RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/25/1982
           Charges:    OPERATING A MV NEGLIGENTLY SO AS TO ENDANGER
                       OUI-LIQUOR

08-23593        0119 ASSAULT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1139] EASY STREET NIGHTCLUB - 10 FISKE AVE
         Narrative:      

Report of an assault.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Intoxicated male reports group of male were going to fight   
outside drop zone. Male reports not seeing any weapon.He   
originally stated that he was assaulted then denied being    
involved or injuried. He was calling after driving to   
Shelburne were he lives.

         Narrative:      
Shelburne control notified.

         Narrative:      
Sgt advised of call

08-23596        0155 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1117] CAMP KEEWANEE - 56 GLENBROOK DR
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:55:55  Clrd-02:12:47
              Post:    CDT1    
                       Disp-01:57:30  Enrt-01:57:37  Arvd-01:57:38  Clrd-02:13:39
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
Officers requesting assistance. Male party under the   
influence of a narcotic and section 12.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1201-AR
           Summons:    BRESSON, DAVID        
           Address:    64 GLEN RIDGE CT    NEW MILFORD, CT
               DOB:    08/14/1987
           Charges:    SECTION 12

08-23597        0212 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    GLENBROOK DR
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:12:49  Clrd-02:16:42
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 OLDS AURORA  Reg: PC CT 153WTL
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         Narrative:      
Officers out with a suspicious vehilce.

         Narrative:      
Located M/V with Connecticut registration along a side path.   
Same appears to be avoiding parking fee. Festival employee   
advised.

08-23598        0216 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EUNICE WILLIAMS DR
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:16:47  Clrd-02:24:01
           Vehicle:    BLU 1993 TOYT RUNNER  Reg: PC MA 49EW56  VIN: JT3VN39W3P0108112
           Vehicle:    BLU 2001 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PC MA 48FF87  VIN: 3VWRK29M41M061592
           Vehicle:    BLK 1994 AUDI SE 90  Reg: PC MA 77FF87  VIN: WAUDJ88C8RA067333
         Narrative:      

OFFICERS OUT WITH 3 VEHICLES.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with parties and advised same to move along.

08-23601        0246 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    LEYDEN RD @ NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:46:02  Clrd-02:52:50
           Vehicle:    BLK 1994 FORD PU RANGER  Reg: PC NH 2650960  VIN: 1FTCR14XXRPB10011
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for plate light violation.

08-23602        0254 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1117] CAMP KEEWANEE - 56 GLENBROOK DR
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23604        0334 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    JUST NORTH OF THE COLRAIN SPLIT - PLAIN RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-03:34:09  Clrd-03:43:24
           Vehicle:    GRN 2001 SE LEXS IS300  Reg: PAN MA 14VB67  VIN: JTHBD182710007682
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
No action required.

08-23605        0354 DISTURBANCE/NOISE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SHELBURNE RD
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:55:05                 Arvd-04:03:50  Clrd-04:29:37
   Location Change:    OLD WEDGEWOODS [Modified: 09/13/20080411]
                       MUSIC LOCATED                                                                           
             

         Narrative:      
Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Subjects listening to music in vehicles. Same advised and   
moved along.
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08-23607        0553 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    4 GERRETT ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:58:10                 Arvd-05:59:55  Clrd-06:35:24
   Location Change:    96 SANDERSON ST [Modified: 09/13/20080606]
                       OFFICER LOCATED HOME INVOLVED PARTY DAMAGED                                             
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:58:12                 Arvd-06:00:25  Clrd-06:17:15
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.
 Staff reports a male subject walked from  Turners Falls to   
this location smashing things. Officers sent to obtain more   
information.

         Narrative:      
Assisted units.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1260-AR
           Summons:    ROONEY, PATRICK JAMES       
           Address:    118 AVE A 6   TURNERS FALLS, MA
               DOB:    04/05/1980
           Charges:    MALICIOUS/WANTON DESTRUCTION OF PROPERTY

08-23609        0727 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    112 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-07:34:17                 Arvd-07:45:11  Clrd-07:48:19
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:34:19                 Arvd-07:45:09  Clrd-07:48:18
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-07:34:47                 Arvd-07:45:12  Clrd-07:48:21
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD sent.

         Narrative:      
78 request PD to the scene, same advised.

         Narrative:      
Assited other unit, 131.

08-23611        0755 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BEECH ST
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-07:56:49                 Arvd-07:56:57  Clrd-08:06:47
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:56:53                 Arvd-07:56:55  Clrd-08:38:50
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC CA 4VX670
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.CA Reg   
4VXM670

         Narrative:      
Citation  issued for defective brake light.

08-23612        0757 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    WILSON AVE
         Narrative:      

rp reports a kitten in a tree since yesterday,unknown owner

         Narrative:      
both Dakin facilities called,messages left ,requesting   
assistance ,
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08-23613        0812 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-23616        0934 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    BUILDING #12 - BRADFORD DR
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:ALARMS

TIME OF CALL-0932

TIME EN ROUTE-0934

TIME ON SCENE-0937

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0943

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0948

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0955

08-23621        0959 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    21 LEONARD ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-10:08:38                 Arvd-10:26:14  Clrd-10:38:07
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.  Officer to investigate.

08-23624        1027 THREAT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    230 CHAPMAN ST FL1
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-11:15:45                 Arvd-12:00:07  Clrd-12:00:20
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:15:49                 Arvd-12:00:05  Clrd-12:00:19
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP, referred her to the SRO due to issues arising   
in school.

         Narrative:      
Matter investigated and all parties advised of options. No   
criminal charges pending at this time.

08-23631        1055 FIGHT Could Not Locate    
          Location:    GREENFIELD GARDENS
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:56:51                 Arvd-11:06:33  Clrd-11:06:54
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-10:56:54                                Clrd-11:05:54
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location.

         Narrative:      
Two children wrestling, parents broke them up.

08-23635        1143 PERSON DOWN Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    265 CHAPMAN ST @ 90 PIERCE ST
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-11:43:54                 Arvd-11:44:01  Clrd-11:44:29
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:43:59                 Arvd-11:44:13  Clrd-11:44:27
         Narrative:      

Caller reports person down at this location.  Officer to   
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check.

         Narrative:      
child seat problem,nothing else

08-23637        1151 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Arrest(s) Made    
          Location:    AREA OF THE GREEN RIVER
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:53:40                 Arvd-11:58:25  Clrd-13:02:50
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:53:53                 Arvd-12:07:22  Clrd-12:42:18
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-12:02:29                 Arvd-12:07:26  Clrd-12:42:22
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-12:02:31                 Arvd-12:11:37  Clrd-12:30:24
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:02:34                 Arvd-12:11:36  Clrd-12:42:17
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location.report of a   
beaver dam break in Colrain,water levels checked at the   
Eunice Williams bridge and Nashs mills

         Narrative:      
GFD advised by Colrain fire

Officers to check water levels in the northwest part of town   
and at the pool

         Narrative:      
Officer out with three people at this location.

         Narrative:      
Assisted other units.

         Narrative:      
Received a call from Colrain Fire Department regarding a   
beaver dam that broke.  Alleged large amount of water   
traveling towards Camp Kawanee. Responded to Eunice Williams   
Bridge to warn possible fishers etc.  located three male   
parties.  One threw an item towards river bank. Located   
marijuana on same.  Officer Currier and K9 Jack located   
tossed item (marijuana). Same arrested for possession for   
class D and AB on PO. See report.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1178-AR
            Arrest:    BLANCHARD, JACOB MITCHELL       
           Address:    21 LUNT DR    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/14/1989
           Charges:    DRUG,POSSESS CLASS D,SUBSQ.OFF.
                       A&B ON POLICE OFFICER

08-23641        1319 B & E Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    77 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:22:41                 Arvd-13:33:05  Clrd-13:52:14
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-13:22:43                 Arvd-13:33:01  Clrd-13:47:30
         Narrative:      

Report of a past breaking & entering at this location.   
Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Limited damage, see 08-941-OF.

       Refer To Incident:      08-941-OF

08-23642        1325 ACCIDENT Investigated    
          Location:    BIG Y LOT
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:28:32                 Arvd-13:42:25  Clrd-13:54:03
           Vehicle:    BLU 2004 CHEV TRAILB  Reg: PC MA RW79GY  VIN: 1GNDT13S942385443
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           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 SE INFI G35  Reg: PC MA 11TE55  VIN: JNKCV51F14M718135
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

08-23644        1350 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD sent. Per BHA

08-23645        1350 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    22 ELM TER D
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
BHA request FD for assistance. Same dispatched.

08-23646        1354 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:56:09                 Arvd-13:57:47  Clrd-14:27:01
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with concerned mother from Connecticut regarding her   
son from last night. Directions given to same to secure her   
son's belongings and vehicle.

08-23650        1530 VANDALISM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    96 SANDERSON ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:32:27                 Arvd-15:36:26  Clrd-15:49:11
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
not as reported. Off Rode is investigating. She had some   
questions.

08-23648        1545 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    12 LAUREL ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-15:48:04                 Arvd-15:48:06  Clrd-16:25:58
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting a citizen with property retrieval.

08-23651        1603 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    111 DEERFIELD ST @ 1 WASHINGTON ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:03:13  Clrd-16:11:34
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PAN MA 552KEG  VIN: 1FAFP33P8YW116433
 Refer To Citation:      M7199627
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23653        1621 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW @ DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:21:56  Clrd-16:52:17
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   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/13/20081646]
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-16:27:27                 Arvd-16:27:29  Clrd-16:36:03
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-16:47:02                 Arvd-16:47:04  Clrd-16:52:19
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/13/20081647]
           Vehicle:    GRN 2001 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 7258LY  VIN: 1HGCF86671A051112
             Towed:    For: Other By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Goly's to tow the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Infraction occurred Mill St at Mead.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1179-AR
            Arrest:    BROWN, CHRISTOPHER D       
           Address:    37 OLIVE ST    NORTHAMPTON, MA
               DOB:    09/13/1975
           Charges:    Operating M/V after right to oper is revoked
                       SPEEDING (0-19 mph over)

08-23654        1623 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    70 PHILLIPS ST 1
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:28:06                 Arvd-16:32:09  Clrd-16:42:39
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
BHA requests an officer.

         Narrative:      
window was broken by resident and subject was attempting to   
clean it upand was cut.

08-23657        1649 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH OF OAK CT - ELM ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:49:40  Clrd-17:10:23
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-16:50:07                 Arvd-16:50:09  Clrd-17:16:15
           Vehicle:    RED 1999 GMC DENALI  Reg: PC MA 93VT34  VIN: 1GKEK13R6XJ700789
             Towed:    For: Other By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Byrne's to tow the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 122.  One arrest.  Stood by for tow.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1181-AR
            Arrest:    KONDRAT, JOSEPH A       
           Address:    55 PLEASANT ST    W WARREN, MA
               DOB:    03/29/1983
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH

08-23659        1653 911 MISDIAL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    19 LINDEN AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller requested the non-emergnecy number.

08-23652        1711 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    LEYDEN RD @ BARTON RD
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              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:12:09  Clrd-16:27:41

08-23662        1717 DRUNK PERSON Investigated    
  Location/Address:    91 SCHOOL ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-17:25:02                 Arvd-17:27:15  Clrd-17:31:35
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated male sitting on the steps.

         Narrative:      
Moved Ray Kennett along.

08-23663        1732 FIGHT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    2 DAVIS ST @ 258 MAIN ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-17:32:34                 Arvd-17:32:41  Clrd-17:50:05
   Location Change:    100 AMES ST @ 11 DAVIS ST [Modified: 09/13/20081735]
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-17:32:39  Enrt-17:34:10  Arvd-17:36:00  Clrd-17:50:07
   Location Change:    100 AMES ST @ 11 DAVIS ST [Modified: 09/13/20081735]
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1182-AR
            Arrest:    RODRIGUEZ, LUIS        
           Address:    15 FARREN AVE    MONTAGUE, MA
               DOB:    10/25/1964
           Charges:    A&B
                       DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-23667        1901 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 under control at this time.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23669        1908 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    264 FEDERAL ST 2
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23670        1924 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    46 FAIRVIEW ST EAST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding
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         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 under control

         Narrative:      
Cleared by BHA 1939.

08-23671        1941 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    264 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

BHA requests assistance with a lift assist.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 out of service at 1948

         Narrative:      
E1 under control

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23677        2025 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BIKE PATH - NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:25:00  Clrd-20:33:51
           Vehicle:    GRN 2000 SUBA SE LEGACY  Reg: PC MA 1074CE  VIN: 4S3BE6355Y7208639
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
issued citation

08-23678        2032 VANDALISM Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1196] 336 DAVIS ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:53:23                 Arvd-20:53:24  Clrd-21:27:30
       Refer To Incident:      08-942-OF

08-23680        2042 UNWANTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:44:43                                Clrd-20:46:29
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-20:44:46                                Clrd-20:45:49
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-20:44:51                 Arvd-20:46:17  Clrd-20:49:50
   Location Change:    [GRF 1242] SANDRI STOPSMART - 416 FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/13/20082045]
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:46:54                 Arvd-20:46:55  Clrd-20:50:42
         Narrative:      

Report of a past disturbance taking place at this location.   
Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Joyan and advised her not to return.

08-23681        2056 FIREWORKS No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    9 ELM ST
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              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-20:56:59  Enrt-20:57:17  Arvd-20:59:44  Clrd-21:06:07
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:57:02                 Arvd-21:01:56  Clrd-21:06:35
         Narrative:      

Report of fireworks being set off in the area.

         Narrative:      
adult shooting a bb rifle in rear of property, not a hazard,   
advised to cease for evening

08-23682        2116 TRESPASSING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WORMTOWN - GLENBROOK DR
              Post:    DSO    
                       Disp-21:18:36                 Arvd-21:18:50  Clrd-21:26:01
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-21:18:44                 Arvd-21:18:47  Clrd-21:26:00

08-23683        2119 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    316 SILVER ST @ 6 SILVER CREST
              Post:    BSGT    
                                                     Arvd-21:19:38  Clrd-21:24:35
           Vehicle:    BLU 1990 FORD SE TEMPO  Reg: PAN MA 14LF88  VIN: 1FAPP36X4LK214584
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Verbal for obscured plate.

08-23684        2120 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    TURNERS FALLS RD
         Narrative:      

Report of limbs on the wires.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
WMECO contacted to check the lines.

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23686        2132 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NORTH PARISH - CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-21:32:11  Clrd-21:41:30
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-21:33:55                 Arvd-21:33:56  Clrd-21:39:02
           Vehicle:    PLE 1997 PLYM NEON  Reg: PC MA 76TW66  VIN: 3P3ES47C3VT545336
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23687        2140 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST 240
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
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E1 responding

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene at 2142

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23689        2153 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    18 LILAC CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:55:43                                Clrd-22:00:10
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-21:55:46                 Arvd-21:57:35  Clrd-22:01:08
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Caller stated that there were several 7-8 year   
old kids outside and one of them fell off a bike.  A subject   
from the above location yelled at the kids and told them to   
get inside.  Caller concerned for welfare of child.  Officer   
sent.

         Narrative:      
SPOKE WITH MARLBORO STREETER WHO ADVISED ALL THE YOUTHS WERE   
INSIDE AND SAFE, ONE CHILD CAUGHT SHOE LACE, BIRTHDAY PARTY   
AT THIS TIME, NO NOISE DISTURBANCE FOUND

08-23690        2205 VANDALISM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:06:55                 Arvd-22:06:56  Clrd-22:19:12
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  RP states that   
someone scratched her vehicle in the parking lot.  Officer   
to investigate.

08-23691        2210 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    13 MAPLE ST 1
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:14:21                 Arvd-22:14:24  Clrd-22:33:29
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-22:14:28                 Arvd-22:19:46  Clrd-22:32:16
         Narrative:      

Intoxicated male requests to be PC'd.  He states he is   
intoxicated and is arguing with his girlfriend.  He does not   
want to "do anything stupid."

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP. He is not P.C.able at this time. Spoke with   
girl friend. RP agreed to go to bed and not talk further   
with girl friend.

08-23693        2224 DISTURBANCE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    WORMTOWN - GLENBROOK DR
         Narrative:      

Report of loud music.

08-23694        2250 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:04:29                 Arvd-23:14:15  Clrd-23:20:29
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Subject into the   
station would like a VIN checked.
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         Narrative:      
Officer assisted

08-23699        2330 DRUNK PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    13 MAPLE ST 1
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:36:30                 Arvd-23:36:32  Clrd-09/14/2008 @ 00:02:41
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to mediate argument between boy/girlfriend who   
reside together.  All was calm upon our departure.  Both   
were advised of their 209a rights.

08-23700        2339 DISTURBANCE/NOISE Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    18 LILAC CT
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:49:18  Enrt-23:49:55  Arvd-23:56:06  Clrd-09/14/2008 @ 00:02:36
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:49:50  Enrt-23:49:53  Arvd-23:56:04  Clrd-09/14/2008 @ 00:02:06
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. Caller reports the   
parties at this location are still being very loud.

         Narrative:      
All quiet upon arival. Tenent advised of complaint.

For Date: 09/14/2008  -  Sunday   

08-23701        0022 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    160 ELM ST @ 2 ELM TER
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:22:28  Clrd-00:29:21
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 SAA SE 95  Reg: PAN MA 54LE87  VIN: YS3ED48E0Y3056640
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation to operator for plate light violation.

08-23702        0030 REQUEST OFFICER Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    FORBES CT
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:31:56                 Arvd-00:32:00  Clrd-00:34:39
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:31:59                 Arvd-00:32:02  Clrd-00:35:32
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location. Caller reports a male   
party outside yelling and maybe intoxicated. Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 137.

         Narrative:      
Just a loud conversation between two parties.

08-23704        0040 DISTURBANCE/LOUD MUSIC Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    PUSKIN GALLERY - MAIN ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-00:40:19  Clrd-00:43:21
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:41:21  Enrt-00:42:40  Arvd-00:44:03  Clrd-00:59:25
         Narrative:      
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Sgt reports the music coming from this location is really   
loud. 127 advised to check it out and advise.

         Narrative:      
Owner agreed to close windows to reduce noise pollution.

08-23705        0058 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    76 FEDERAL ST @ 6 OSGOOD ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:58:46  Clrd-01:06:23
           Vehicle:    RED 1995 HOND CP CIVIC  Reg: PAN MA 3969VN  VIN: 2HGEJ1128SH556324
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation to operator for plate light violation.

08-23706        0109 ASSIST CITIZEN Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    81 MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:13:56  Enrt-01:23:28                 Clrd-01:25:36
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:27:13                 Arvd-01:27:15  Clrd-01:36:11
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:48:23                 Arvd-03:48:24  Clrd-04:59:10
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080348]
                       OFFICER RETURNING PHONE                                                                 
             

   Location Change:    81 MONTAGUE CITY RD [Modified: 09/14/20080359]
                       NO ANWSER ON CALL BACK, OFFICERS ENROUTE/FOLLOW UP                                      
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-03:59:06  Enrt-03:59:47  Arvd-04:03:14  Clrd-05:01:22
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080453]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-04:23:15  Enrt-04:23:25  Arvd-04:28:11  Clrd-05:26:09
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080443]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-04:23:22  Enrt-04:23:27  Arvd-04:28:12  Clrd-04:56:45
         Narrative:      

Caller reports she received a call from her boyfriend who is   
intoxicated. Rp is upset because he apparently took her 3    
dogs for a walk and decided after to not return them home.   
Rp is very upset is requesting and officer to check on her   
dogs and speak with her boyfriend.

         Narrative:      
Rp reports she is now home and all of her dogs are home.   
Boyfriend is not at the residence and rp is reporting no   
emergency. NO UNITS AVAILABLE TO RETURN HER PHONE CALL, 127   
WAS ADVISED VIA PHONE.

         Narrative:      
Called back and left message on answering machine. Officer   
responded to this location to attempt to make contact with   
the rp.

Officers on scene and located rp and will be searching the   
house for involved party.   
0431 involved party was located hiding in the basement and   
arrested.
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         Narrative:      
Upon my arrival, I observed the male and female party in the   
house.

Female party indicated that she was physically assaulted and   
that the male party was hiding in the basement.

Male subject located an placed under arrest. See AR for   
further information.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1190-AR
            Arrest:    PERRY, CLAY FRANCIS       
           Address:    81 MONTAGUE CITY RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    04/08/1972
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
                       WITNESS,INTIMIDATE
                       MALICIOUS/WANTON DESTRUCTION OF PROPERTY

08-23707        0120 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    132 MAIN ST @ 22 WELLS ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:20:21  Clrd-01:45:11
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:25:27                 Arvd-01:25:29  Clrd-01:30:54
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:25:39  Enrt-01:25:42                 Clrd-01:27:09
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:36:16  Enrt-01:36:18  Arvd-01:39:18  Clrd-01:39:26
           Vehicle:    BLK 2008 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 1562NL  VIN: 1HGCP26838A137250
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
NAME OF TESTED PERSON:

PBT used:

PBT BAC%: .048

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for u-turn violation and obstructed plate.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1170-AR
           Summons:    HARRIMAN, TOMAS        
           Address:    63 GILL RD    GILL, MA
               DOB:    02/16/1986
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-23708        0131 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    30 FEDERAL ST @ 4 AMES ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-01:31:07  Clrd-02:17:19
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080207]
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:39:29  Enrt-01:39:32  Arvd-01:42:52  Clrd-02:09:41
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080154]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

           Vehicle:    RED 2008 PONT SE G6  Reg: PC MA 78GG76  VIN: 1G2ZH57N184121367
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: Koch's To: Koch's
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1186-AR
            Arrest:    BEHAN, RYAN H       
           Address:    140 LEYDEN RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    01/05/1984
           Charges:    OPERATING A MV NEGLIGENTLY SO AS TO ENDANGER
                       ONE-WAY STREET VIOLATION
                       OUI-LIQUOR
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08-23709        0137 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    IN AREA OF 35 - LEYDEN RD
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:58:29  Enrt-01:59:32  Arvd-02:01:39  Clrd-02:01:40
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-02:01:47                 Arvd-02:01:49  Clrd-02:07:12
         Narrative:      

RP reports hearing males talking loud and swearing as they   
walked by there house. Also they emptied recycling bin in   
roadway.Last seen heading towards Leyden Woods

         Narrative:      
NO UNITS AVAILABLE AT THIS TIME

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate any pedestrians.

08-23710        0145 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    132 MAIN ST @ 22 WELLS ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:45:45  Clrd-01:58:18
   Location Change:    [GRF 324] AMERICAN LEGION POST 81 - 10 LEGION AVE [Modified: 09/14/20080151]
   Location Change:    DISTRICT ATTORNEY'S OFFICE - CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/14/20080156]
                       OFFICER OUT WITH POSSIBLE INVOLVED VEHILCE                                              
             

           Vehicle:    BRO 2002 CHEV BLAZER  Reg: PAN MA 21YG36  VIN: 1GNCT18W12K116826
         Narrative:      

Officer flagged down by passerby who stated she saw someone   
around a M/V with a flashlight and believes someone entered   
M/V IN THE AREA OF THE LEGION.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle covered in tarp. No one in the area. Vehicle secure.

08-23711        0215 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-02:20:34  Enrt-02:20:38  Arvd-02:24:08  Clrd-02:28:15
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:28:11                 Arvd-02:28:13  Clrd-02:31:16
         Narrative:      

Subject into the station requesting to speak with a   
supervisor, RE: his camera being taken away by 127.

         Narrative:      
Subject states he will be back tomorrow.

08-23712        0221 DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    25 FORBES CT
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-02:26:27  Enrt-02:27:11  Arvd-02:33:42  Clrd-03:04:58
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-02:28:22  Enrt-02:30:14  Arvd-02:35:36  Clrd-03:04:56
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:41:13                 Arvd-02:43:25  Clrd-03:56:44
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080250]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE ER FOR DART REMOVAL                                         
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080350]
                       PRISONER BEING TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                   
             

         Narrative:      
Report of male name Chris working on his M/V   
swearing,playing loud music

         Narrative:      
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Received a second call from a neighbor who indicating there   
is some kid driving around in a black car like a "maniac",   
and is now "beating the hell out of his car with a tire   
iron". Subject is now arguing with his mother. Subject is   
described a wearing a white t shirt.
139 advised and will be waiting for another unit.

         Narrative:      
0235 139 reports the subject has two knives. Another unit   
dispatched and MSP was contacted.

0240 139 reports the subject in custody.

0241 127 requests BFMC be contacted and advised they are   
coming in with the prisoner. Contacted and advised.

0246 127 and 137 tranporting the prisoner to the BFMC

         Narrative:      
Multiple callers report hearing a loud   
domestic/disturbance???? in the Greenfield Garden area.   
Calls came from the West St, Pray Drive and Harris Court.

         Narrative:      
Upon arrival, I observed a short bm wearing a white tee -   
shirt standing near the front of a black vehicle. He hurried   
to the drivers side of the vehicle and pulled two large   
knives from the vehicle. Subject was subdued and taken into   
custody. See AR for further information.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1187-AR
            Arrest:    SANTANA, CHRISTOPHER EDWARD       
           Address:    25 FORBES CT 25   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    12/21/1988
           Charges:    ASSAULT BY DANGEROUS WEAPON
                       ASSAULT BY DANGEROUS WEAPON
                       DISTURBING THE PEACE
                       DISORDERLY CONDUCT
                       RESISTING ARREST
                       THREAT TO COMMIT CRIME-MURDER
                       THREAT TO COMMIT CRIME-MURDER

08-23713        0235 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    KEEWANEE - GLENBROOK DR
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.GFD requested ambulance for intoxicated   
male

         Narrative:      
I will be summoning the subject to court for the criminal   
charges of Possession of a Class D Substance.

08-23715        0319 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    68 CONGRESS ST 3RD
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:23:00  Enrt-03:24:47  Arvd-03:28:32  Clrd-03:33:55
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-03:23:03  Enrt-03:24:50  Arvd-03:28:33  Clrd-03:33:41
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
Male and female subject answered door and denied any   
physical altercation.  Male subject stated that he and the   
female subject were arguing. He stated they have company   
over and were talking.
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They were advised that they will be summoned for disturbing   
the peace.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1188-AR
           Summons:    JOHN, NICOLE M       
           Address:    68 CONGRESS ST APT3   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/16/1985
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE
        Refer To Summons:      08-1189-AR
           Summons:    JOHN, MICHAEL R       
           Address:    68 CONGRESS ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    09/16/1978
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE

08-23716        0328 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    2ND HOUSE ON THE LEFT COMING FROM FEDERAL ST - 14 RIDDELL ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-03:33:52  Enrt-03:34:05  Arvd-03:37:49  Clrd-03:39:44
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:33:59  Enrt-03:34:03  Arvd-03:37:51  Clrd-03:48:18
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.   
Neighbor reports a male and female arguing. Rp states this   
has been going on all night. No units available. 107   
advised, MSP be contacted. MSP contacted and will be   
handling.

         Narrative:      
139 advises MSP can be cancelled.

         Narrative:      
Located subjects on back porch. Same were socializing and   
talking loud. All parties deny any dispute. They were   
advised and agreed to keep it quiet.

08-23717        0331 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1117] CAMP KEEWANEE - 56 GLENBROOK DR
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23718        0350 DISTURBANCE/NOISE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    85 COUNTRY CLUB RD
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:59:22  Enrt-05:03:18  Arvd-05:04:15  Clrd-05:14:31
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-04:59:28                                Clrd-05:01:29
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:01:26  Enrt-05:03:15  Arvd-05:06:16  Clrd-05:07:39
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. CALLER REPORTS   
LOUD YELLING AND MUSIC COMING FROM THIS LOCATION.

         Narrative:      
107 ADVISED, NO UNITS AVAILABLE.

         Narrative:      
Quiet upon arrival.

08-23721        0355 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    81 MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-06:26:16                 Arvd-06:26:18  Clrd-06:26:20
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to make contact with the RP. Refer to   
call # 23706 at 0355. Male party was located hiding in the   
basement and arrested.
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08-23725        0816 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WORM TOWN - GLENBROOK DR
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:40:58                 Arvd-08:47:44  Clrd-09:03:28
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20080857]
         Narrative:      

FF 82 requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
105 request a cruiser to escort BHA to the BFMC.

         Narrative:      
escort ambulance to fmc

08-23731        0958 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    DEERFIELD ST @ BANK ROW
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-10:01:03                 Arvd-10:01:05  Clrd-10:01:26
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
GOA

08-23732        1015 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    16 SULLIVAN LN
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:24:09                 Arvd-10:37:00  Clrd-10:59:52
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-10:38:51                 Arvd-10:42:46  Clrd-11:00:26
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:39:28                 Arvd-10:46:42  Clrd-10:58:43
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
FD sent.

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
BHA called requesting PD to the scene.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear

         Narrative:      
E1 in quarters

         Narrative:      
vasily refused medical attention.  same had laceration on   
his left forearm.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Officer Currier.

08-23736        1059 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    45 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:00:24                 Arvd-11:01:57  Clrd-11:12:15
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:00:34                 Arvd-11:06:07  Clrd-11:10:36
         Narrative:      
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Received an abandoned 911 call.  On call back got answering   
machine, Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Child playing with phone

         Narrative:      
Several children in the kitchen and living room area. Spoke   
with Father / home owner who was asleep in bedroom with   
female. Same reported no problem. Phones were checked and   
call found to have been made from kitchen phone. Resident's   
(Tony Issoti) son (Sam) admitted to placing call for no   
reason. Youth(s) advised.

08-23737        1107 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:08:30                 Arvd-11:08:49  Clrd-11:12:35
              Post:    AINV2    
                       Disp-11:08:32                 Arvd-11:08:48  Clrd-11:35:11
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP wanted   
information on his son who was arrested last night.  OFC 112   
and DET 116 speaking with party in lobby.

08-23739        1116 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:17:10                 Arvd-11:17:13  Clrd-11:34:34
   Location Change:    [GRF 1097] HESS GASOLINE - 245 FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/14/20081121]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP has   
questions regarding purchase price of gas.  Officer in lobby   
with RP.

         Narrative:      
Check with Hess. Prices are correct, advised complainant to   
see manager or consumer protection.

08-23740        1123 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    261 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:25:13                 Arvd-11:30:20  Clrd-11:43:54
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:25:15                 Arvd-11:30:21  Clrd-11:49:11
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.  Caller   
states that her friend is depressed is requesting   
assistance.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Received a call from the Call Center stating that they have   
a client on the phone requesting the ambulance.  Rp advised   
Pd is en route and we will start BHA.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Officer Currier.

         Narrative:      
nancy powers transported to fmc by bha for depression

08-23741        1147 ELECTRICAL FIRE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    14 STANDISH CT B
         Narrative:      

Caller states that he drilled into the ceiling and may have   
caused an electrical fire.  GFD responding.
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         Narrative:      
71 request Wiring Inspector and ground maintenance be called   
and respond.  Wiring Inspector was not reached, left   
messages on home and cell phone.  Maintenance called and is   
en route.

08-23743        1200 FURNACE PROBLEM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    242 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

RP states that he is having a problem with his furnace at   
this time.  GFD responding.

         Narrative:      
E3 en route

         Narrative:      
E3 on scene

08-23745        1251 FIRE, OTHER Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    70 OAK CT
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-12:52:48                 Arvd-12:59:28  Clrd-12:59:30
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:53:21                 Arvd-12:56:32  Clrd-12:58:29
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:53:55                                Clrd-12:57:13
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE: structure fire

TIME OF CALL-1251

TIME EN ROUTE-1251

TIME ON SCENE-1252

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1321

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1333

         Narrative:      
C2 on scene 1252

         Narrative:      
OFC 112 cancelled by OFC 117.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene and no assistance was needed, same having been   
reported as a small cooking fire which was put out.

08-23746        1437 911 ABANDONED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  Advised FMC security, they   
will check the area.  OIC 117 advised.

08-23747        1514 UNRULY YOUTH Investigated    
  Location/Address:    ARCH ST @ WELLS ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:16:46  Enrt-15:25:36  Arvd-15:28:29  Clrd-15:31:38
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
CHECKED AREA, NO YOUTHS FOUND
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08-23749        1524 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    WESTBOUND AT THE SHELBURNE LINE - ROUTE 2 HWY
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.   
Call transferred to Shelburne Control.

08-23750        1538 B&E MOTOR VEH Investigated    
  Location/Address:    WORM TOWN - GLENBROOK DR
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:24:06                 Arvd-16:24:08  Clrd-16:52:31
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20081624]
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering into a motor vehicle at this   
location.  Rp stated that his vehicle was broken into and   
the windshield was smashed at this location.  Rp also stated   
that his license plate was stolen.  Rp stated that he drove   
the vehicle back home and talked to the Officers in Windsor   
Ct.  Rp stated that the Windsor Police Department was going   
to enter the stolen plate into Leaps.  Windsor Police   
advised rp to call Greenfield Police and file a report.    
Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP who stated that his vehicle was entered and   
interior roof liner was pulled down, windshield was broken   
and both visors were broke. CT 778WSH

       Refer To Incident:      08-943-OF

08-23751        1619 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1208] 33 HIGH STREET - 33 HIGH ST 6
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23752        1636 SKATEBOARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 190] BANK OF AMERICA - 208 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-16:43:56                 Arvd-16:43:57  Clrd-16:45:45
         Narrative:      

Report of skateboarders at this location creating a traffic   
hazard.

         Narrative:      
Subjects were moved along.

08-23753        1703 UNRULY YOUTH Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1041] GREENFIELD STAR TRANSITIONAL HOME - 107 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:04:23                 Arvd-17:07:46  Clrd-17:15:46
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
STEPHEN CUSHING WAS ADVISED OF BEHAVIOR, PUNCHING HOLES IN   
WALLLS

08-23755        1720 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    111 DEERFIELD ST @ 1 WASHINGTON ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:20:05  Clrd-17:28:16
           Vehicle:    GRN 2001 KIA SE OPTIMA  Reg: PAN MA 64PH86  VIN: KNAGD126715069408
 Refer To Citation:      M7199629
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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08-23756        1730 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    MILL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:30:32  Clrd-17:37:33
           Vehicle:    GRN 1992 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 65PN86  VIN: JT2SK12E3N0007168
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23757        1731 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    146 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:32:12                 Arvd-18:41:32  Clrd-18:44:07
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP. Stated a young girl has been calling and   
asking for a job. Owner keeps telling her no and she keeps   
calling back. Two calls in the last two days. Advised.

08-23758        1742 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    111 DEERFIELD ST @ 1 WASHINGTON ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:42:14  Clrd-17:51:18
           Vehicle:         Reg: VA VT STOWINN
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23759        1754 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:54:00  Clrd-18:01:25
           Vehicle:    GRY 2005 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAN MA 23RL26  VIN: 2T1BR32E95C435640
 Refer To Citation:      M7199632
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23760        1757 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 560] GREENFIELD ACRES - 10 CONGRESS ST 604
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:58:21                 Arvd-18:06:44  Clrd-18:09:45
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-17:58:21                 Arvd-18:06:44  Clrd-18:09:45
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:58:21                                Clrd-17:58:34
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
SUBJECT WAS LOCATED AND ADVISED TO CONTACT LIFELINE.

08-23762        1805 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    272 FEDERAL ST @ 2 HASTINGS ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-18:05:16  Clrd-18:14:43
         Narrative:      

flagged down by subject who wanted warrant done on himself.   
neg mw

08-23763        1826 UNRULY YOUTH Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    RIVERSIDE DR
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-18:26:48                 Arvd-18:28:46  Clrd-18:31:22
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              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-18:26:52                 Arvd-18:28:45  Clrd-18:31:20
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  Rp stated that   
there are 4 kids ages from 9-12 yrs of age smashing tv's at   
this location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
108 ADVISES GOA

08-23764        1847 HIT&RUN Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    41 UNION ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:48:54                 Arvd-19:01:09  Clrd-19:11:36
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PC MA 42DE54  VIN: 2T1BR32E34C293168
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location.    
Description of suspect vehicle leaving the scene is:UNKNOWN

         Narrative:      
SEE REPORT

       Refer To Accident:      08-363-AC

08-23765        1858 LOUD MUSIC Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    EUCLID AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:17:13  Enrt-19:17:46  Arvd-19:21:12  Clrd-19:21:56
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

08-23766        1913 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    30 UNION ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:14:07                 Arvd-19:14:09  Clrd-19:45:38
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/14/20081914]
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP who stated that she has been talking by phone   
with William Brannigan who is incarcerated at Hampshire   
County HOC. She stated that she has agreed to talk with him   
when he has called and now has decided that she no longer   
wants to have contact with him. She stated that there has   
been approx. three to four phone conversations.   
I contacted the HOC and advised them of the complaint and   
they will be taking action to stop the calls. If there are   
further problems with Brannigan they advised to contact SGT.   
Ray Vandoloski, 413-584-5911 ext.341.

08-23767        1931 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    245 CONWAY ST @ 2 WILLOW ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:31:10  Clrd-19:40:04
           Vehicle:    BLK 1997 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PC CT 246WJE
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23768        1951 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    55 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:51:44  Clrd-19:57:24
           Vehicle:    BLU 2003 VOLK PASSAT  Reg: PC MA 85VV19  VIN: WVWYH63B13E235378
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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08-23769        2013 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    79 HOPE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:13:55                                Clrd-20:16:02
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:17:48                 Arvd-20:22:55  Clrd-20:23:10
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.

         Narrative:      
ALL CHECKS OK

08-23770        2016 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    CONWAY ST @ NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:16:02  Clrd-20:17:41
           Vehicle:         Reg: DLR MA 812G
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23771        2047 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    4 CHAPMAN ST @ 204 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:47:24  Clrd-20:58:14
           Vehicle:    GRY 1990 NISS SE MAXIMA  Reg: PC MA 58LF87  VIN: JN1HJ01P9LT357730
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23772        2052 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    185 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23773        2131 SUSPICIOUS VEHICLE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-21:31:52  Clrd-21:38:30
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 PLYM NEON  Reg: PAN MA 535GLJ  VIN: 1P3ES27C9VD212472
         Narrative:      

Officer checking a vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
female waiting for a friend.

08-23775        2200 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    227 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:00:52                 Arvd-22:03:54  Clrd-22:06:22
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Appears subject went inside residence or apartment. Unable   
to locate

08-23776        2310 FIRE, STRUCTURE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [TUR] 19 AVENUE C
         Narrative:      

Report of a structure fire at this location.  Fire   
Department notified. mutual aid one engine Chief and Dep   
Chief notified
E1 with four enroute 2310
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arrive 2320
C1 on the air heading to Turners 2323
C1 on scene 2335
C1 clear and returning 0013
E1 clear and returning 0031
In Quarters 0044

For Date: 09/15/2008  -  Monday   

08-23788        0047 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    26 ELM TER C
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23789        0050 REQUEST OFFICER Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:53:15                 Arvd-00:53:29  Clrd-01:42:59
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:53:19                 Arvd-00:53:26  Clrd-01:25:19
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:56:23                 Arvd-00:56:25  Clrd-01:25:23
           Vehicle:    BLU 1988 FORD BRONCO  Reg: PC MA 87HB66  VIN: 1FMCU14T9JUC80700
           Vehicle:    BLU 1992 TOYT CP CELICA  Reg: PC MA 98NJ37  VIN: JT2AT86F6N0087652
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.Montque PD reports 92   
Toyota Celica being followed by Blk Blazer. MPD reports   
subject in blazer loking to assault male in Toyota

         Narrative:      
137 has SUV stopped at Maple St.

         Narrative:      
Citations (5) for 90/13A.  Owner summons for Disorderly   
conduct.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1191-AR
           Summons:    SMITH, MATHEW DANIEL       
           Address:    270 TURNERS FALLS RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/14/1989
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-23790        0105 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    28 ELM TER C
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23791        0128 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    7 LINDEN AVE
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
BHA requests FD

         Narrative:      
E2 responding 0134
Arrived 0136 66 has command
BHA has 6-7 minute ETA
In service 0142
Clear 0151
In quarters 0153
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08-23793        0147 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    84 PHILLIPS ST
         Narrative:      

Caller states her friend left the bar with a male party from   
Bernardston hours ago. Female was due back at RP's address   
at 1:15 and has not returned and will not answer her phone.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with locale officer in Bernardston, not familiar with   
male party.

         Narrative:      
RP called to report she made contact with female friend, all   
is fine, will be returning shortly.

08-23794        0153 A&B Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    SANDRI STOP SMART - 430 FEDERAL ST @ 127 SILVER ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:57:24                 Arvd-02:00:51  Clrd-03:16:49
   Location Change:    260 CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/15/20080229]
   Location Change:    [GRF 1242] SANDRI STOPSMART - 416 FEDERAL ST @ 127 SILVER ST [Modified: 09/15/20080248]
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-02:29:21                 Arvd-02:46:36  Clrd-02:54:02
   Location Change:    260 CONWAY ST [Modified: 09/15/20080229]
   Location Change:    [GRF 1242] SANDRI STOPSMART - 416 FEDERAL ST @ 127 SILVER ST [Modified: 09/15/20080248]
         Narrative:      

Caller states around 1915 hours her husband pushed her and   
choked her and she would like to file a complaint.

         Narrative:      
both parties interviewed, summons to be completed.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1215-AR
           Summons:    HAGAR, SETH        
           Address:    260 CONWAY ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/29/1975
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)

08-23795        0336 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    16 HEATHER CT
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:38:01                 Arvd-03:38:59  Clrd-04:07:19
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-03:38:03                 Arvd-03:41:05  Clrd-04:07:18
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.Caller reports hearing someone trying to   
break into her apartment

         Narrative:      
Caller states that she was upstairs sleeping when she heard   
what sounded like a window opening. Upon turing the light on   
downstairs she believes she scared them off, window is open   
in dining room.

         Narrative:      
0346 officers located open door in empty apartment next door   
searching the premise

         Narrative:      
apartment clear and secured.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area of the appartment. Found a open door and   
window at #18. Checked and secured #18.

08-23796        0348 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    HALF WAY DOWN - TURNERS FALLS RD
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              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:19:59                                Clrd-05:20:26
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:24:18  Enrt-05:24:32  Arvd-05:29:54  Clrd-05:35:37
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location. Passed on   
thru Montague PD. RP states there is a sweatshirt in the   
middle of the road at this location and it is wet all around   
the shirt and no where else. RP thought it looked odd, no   
one around.

         Narrative:      
Black sweat shirt was found in the center of the road. Same   
was labelled and placed in lost and found.

08-23800        0727 ANIMAL PROBLEM Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 51] GREENFIELD COMMUNITY COLLEGE DOWNTOWN CAMPUS - 270 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a opossum in the eaves.

08-23801        0733 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 120] GREENFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL - 195 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:

TIME OF CALL-0731

TIME EN ROUTE-0732

TIME ON SCENE-0733

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0736

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0736

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0740

08-23802        0745 ANIMAL PROBLEM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    40 COLRAIN ST 2
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:15:29                 Arvd-08:15:31  Clrd-08:21:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her downstairs neighbor has been keeping her   
cat inside his apartment.

         Narrative:      
Informed RP that I will attempt to speak with neighbor.

08-23803        0854 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH OF LOVERS LANE - BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    AG1    
                       Disp-08:55:19                 Arvd-08:55:22  Clrd-08:56:58
           Vehicle:    GRN 1999 TOYT SE CAMR  Reg: PC MA 97ZH10  VIN: JT2BF22K5X0195064
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23825        1005 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1117] CAMP KEEWANEE - 56 GLENBROOK DR
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:23:33                 Arvd-10:36:47  Clrd-11:00:39
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 CHEV UT BLAZER  Reg: PC CT 916GMX  VIN: 1GNCT18W12K102229
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
Caller reports her son was supposed to return home from   
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Wormtown yesterday and did not.  She will report him as   
Missing with her local police dept.  He drives a tan Chevy   
Blazer with an unknown CT plate.

         Narrative:      
Male was located and will contact his mother.

08-23828        1024 ANIMAL PROBLEM Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a dead squirrel in parking space 177.  Info passed   
along to DPW.

08-23841        1148 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    627 BARTON RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:51:40                 Arvd-11:52:44  Clrd-12:06:05
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
This is an issue with UPS shipping. Advised to contact UPS.

08-23842        1204 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    21 LEONARD ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:23:57                 Arvd-12:23:59  Clrd-12:32:42
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen in the lobby.

         Narrative:      
Female requested assistance with gathering property in   
Turners Falls.  She was advised to contact Montague PD.

08-23843        1209 TRESPASS NOTICE SERVED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    96 SANDERSON ST
         Narrative:      

TRESPASS NOTICE given to Name/Address:
  All occupants/Service Net Group Home
     4 Gerrett St.

He/She prohibited from entering/remaining upon the land, or   
building OWNED BY and LOCATED AT:
          Catherine Smith
           96 Sanderson St

TRESPASS NOTICE served by Name/Agency:  Deputy Sheriff         
                                 Gordon Ainsworth

DATE and TIME of service:  09/15/08

METHOD OF TRESPASS NOTICE DELIVERY:  Served in hand to         
                             Program Director

08-23844        1214 911 ABANDONED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    ASSOCIATED SURGEONS - 157 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  Upon callback an employee   
stated that there is no emergency.

08-23845        1225 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST 324
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
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contacted.

08-23847        1236 FOUND PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 623] GREENFIELD TOWN HALL - 14 COURT SQ
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:38:07                 Arvd-12:57:04  Clrd-13:06:28
         Narrative:      

Report of a large black duffel bag in the hall that has been   
there since Friday.

         Narrative:      
Bag gone on arrival

08-23860        1300 A&B Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    RIVERSIDE DR
         Narrative:      

Student reporting that she was struck in face by mother. DSS   
contacted and will be conducting investigation. OF issued.

       Refer To Incident:      08-947-OF

08-23849        1303 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    354 DAVIS ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:05:29                 Arvd-13:12:23  Clrd-13:15:48
         Narrative:      

Caller reports hearing continuous explosions in the area.

         Narrative:      
Found to be a crane working in the area.

08-23850        1310 SECTION 12 Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST 111
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:15:55                 Arvd-13:24:02  Clrd-13:30:40
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:15:55                 Arvd-13:24:02  Clrd-13:30:41
         Narrative:      

A section 12 has been issued for the above subject.    
Officers sent to serve.

       Refer To Incident:      08-944-OF

08-23852        1324 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1251] WINTERLAND - 76 HOPE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:30:47                 Arvd-13:34:01  Clrd-13:44:56
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:30:50                                Clrd-13:31:37
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:33:58                 Arvd-13:36:46  Clrd-13:43:46
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Bar motion.

         Narrative:      
ADT called reporting a second alarm.  Front door.  They were   
advised that officers are on scene.

08-23853        1339 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    22 ARCH ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:40:27                 Arvd-15:46:18  Clrd-15:46:23
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.

         Narrative:      
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believed to be some type of telephone scam

08-23854        1414 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL 135
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:14:59                 Arvd-14:23:00  Clrd-14:50:27
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:15:02                 Arvd-14:23:01  Clrd-14:50:27
              Post:    AG2    
                       Disp-14:15:03                                Clrd-14:15:12
         Narrative:      

Clerk took a call from Room 135.  A female asked her to call   
911.

         Narrative:      
Clerk called back to report that it sounds like a fight   
between a male and a female.

         Narrative:      
Male under arrest.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1192-AR
            Arrest:    VELASQUEZ, LUIS        
           Address:    125 MOHAWK TRL 132   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    10/22/1978
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
       Refer To Incident:      08-945-OF

08-23855        1420 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    33 SPRUCE ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-14:39:38                 Arvd-14:39:39  Clrd-14:46:23
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.

       Refer To Incident:      08-946-OF

08-23861        1531 UNRULY YOUTH Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 558] BANK NORTH OF MASSACHUSETTS - 324 MAIN ST
              Post:    BG1    
                       Disp-15:34:55                 Arvd-15:37:40  Clrd-15:59:19
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-15:42:30                 Arvd-15:42:31  Clrd-15:59:11
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  RP states that   
there are about 5 teenagers both male and female who are   
making comments to bank customers as they go through the   
drive thru.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
ID four on Wilson Ave who had spoken with the 101. All four   
went into 14 Wilson Ave.

08-23863        1553 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST SIDE - INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:02:35                 Arvd-16:02:37  Clrd-16:08:01
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC CT 285JPX
             Towed:    For: Other By: Koch's To: Koch's
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Veh with engine problems and partially in the travel lanes   
of the Rotary. KOCH's to handle removal and clear the   
traffic circle. Veh removed and cleared.
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08-23866        1610 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    33 LINDEN AVE
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-21:01:29                 Arvd-21:01:31  Clrd-21:02:06
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/15/20082101]
         Narrative:      

Subject would like an officer to verify a VIN.

         Narrative:      
OFC 115 notified RP.  RP stated that it can be done   
tomorrow.

08-23868        1620 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 350] LEADER HOME CENTERS INC. - 1123 BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:20:21  Clrd-16:31:30
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 DODG SE NEON  Reg: PAN MA 82VK65  VIN: 1B3ES47C3WD552179
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Veh observed passing on double solid line. Pursued and   
halted without incident. Citation issued and veh released   
from the scene. Cleared.

08-23871        1700 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:00:42                 Arvd-17:10:45  Clrd-17:10:46
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.

08-23872        1731 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 2 BYP
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-17:32:48                                Clrd-17:55:14
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 BMW SE 535XI  Reg: PC MA 399DT4  VIN: WBANV935X8CZ69699
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.    
Rp states that a gray BMW bearing MA PC 399DT4 is pushing   
vehicles off the road and headed route 2 West.  Officer   
sent.

08-23875        1757 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:57:55                 Arvd-17:57:57  Clrd-18:01:20
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-23877        1807 911 MISDIAL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    242 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 misdial.  RP calling to request that we stop   
tying up his line, he is waiting for a phone call.

08-23878        1821 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    95 WILDWOOD AVE @ 14 FRENCH KING HWY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:21:59                 Arvd-18:26:30  Clrd-18:27:54
           Vehicle:    GRN 1994 PONT SE GRANAM  Reg: PC MA 64WV94  VIN: 1G2NE55M5RM599729
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.
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08-23879        1922 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 342] GREENFIELD YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-19:23:12                 Arvd-19:23:14  Clrd-20:08:19
   Location Change:    [GRF 369] GREENFIELD PUBLIC LIBRARY - 402 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/15/20081926]
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-19:23:18                 Arvd-19:24:44  Clrd-19:48:32
   Location Change:    [GRF 369] GREENFIELD PUBLIC LIBRARY - 402 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/15/20081926]
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-19:27:25                 Arvd-19:27:27  Clrd-20:08:18
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a W/M walking down the street with a sword.

         Narrative:      
Kriston Messman residually high from Wormtown.  Same to BFMC   
via BHA.

08-23880        1923 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    42 ADAMS RD 8
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding

         Narrative:      
Callbacks completed with 74 returning.

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 in district 1 and available.

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23883        2038 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [MOT] 1 A AVE
              Post:    BINV1    
                                                     Arvd-20:38:11  Clrd-21:43:53
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-23885        2050 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 895] AGWAY/GREENFIELD FARMERS COOPERATIVE EXCHANGE - 269 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:53:32                 Arvd-20:53:35  Clrd-20:59:53
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.

         Narrative:      
Perimeter appeared to be secured.

08-23886        2119 NOISE DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    248 HOPE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:20:41                 Arvd-21:24:20  Clrd-21:30:02
         Narrative:      

Report of a noise disturbance at this location.  Caller   
states that there are 3-4 people talking loudly outside.    
Officers sent.
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         Narrative:      
2 people were outside, same were advised of complaint.

08-23887        2133 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    34 CONWAY ST @ 2 HAYES AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reports the odor of smoke at this location.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
Parties had a small cooking fire at 34 Conway St.  confirmed   
 cooking permit for that address.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23891        2210 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    14 HIGH ST @ 486 MAIN ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-22:10:12  Clrd-22:18:27
           Vehicle:    GRY 2005 CHEV SE CLASSI  Reg: PAN MA 84JP56  VIN: 1G1ND52F65M112173
 Refer To Citation:      M7199633
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23893        2241 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    GREENFIELD CO-OP - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-22:43:55                 Arvd-22:44:46  Clrd-22:46:34
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Caller reports   
the ATM ate his card.

08-23894        2328 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:28:40  Clrd-23:36:42
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 BMW SE 540I  Reg: PC MA 15TM75  VIN: WBADN63431GM70646
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for unlawful use of   
fog lights.

08-23898        2341 911 HANG UP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:41:50                 Arvd-23:45:43  Clrd-23:52:49
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:41:52                 Arvd-23:45:46  Clrd-23:52:51
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with male and female subject inside. Both state 911   
misdial by friends who left the residence prior to our   
arrival.
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08-23900        2359 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1242] SANDRI STOPSMART - 416 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:59:30  Clrd-09/16/2008 @ 00:06:43
           Vehicle:    GRY 2005 KIA SE SPECTR  Reg: PAN MA 86ZL99  VIN: KNAFE122655126614
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for plate light violation. Issued citation   
for same.

08-23901        2359 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1032] SWEENEY FORD - 1 MAIN ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-23:59:45  Clrd-09/16/2008 @ 00:03:34
           Vehicle:    BLK 2002 TOYT SE ECHO  Reg: PC MA 61ZP99  VIN: JTDBT123320214089
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

For Date: 09/16/2008  -  Tuesday   

08-23905        0024 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    43 LINCOLN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:24:17  Clrd-00:36:55
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:25:57  Enrt-00:26:02  Arvd-00:28:20  Clrd-00:36:30
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
I placed the subject in custody for the warrant.

         Narrative:      
Assised 134 with warrant service.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1193-AR
            Arrest:    STOKES, JEREMY L       
           Address:    43 LINCOLN ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    01/24/1990
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-23906        0027 911 HANG UP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:38:09                 Arvd-00:43:27  Clrd-00:46:29
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:46:11                 Arvd-00:46:13  Clrd-00:46:18
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with subjects at residence who again state they did   
not call 911.

08-23907        0058 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    PIERCE ST @ QUINCY ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:58:51  Clrd-01:07:48
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:04:57                 Arvd-01:04:59  Clrd-01:05:58
           Vehicle:    RED 1994 BUIC SE REGAL  Reg: PAN MA 73FF87  VIN: 2G4WB55L3R1486515
         Narrative:      
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Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for no inspection results. Issued citation   
for same.

08-23909        0124 DESPONDENT PERSON Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:26:26                 Arvd-01:26:37  Clrd-01:48:18
   Location Change:    52 CHURCH ST @ 54 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/16/20080127]
                       OFFICERS LOCATED INVOLVED PARTY AT THIS LOCATION                                        
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/16/20080129]
                       TRANSPORTED TO BFMC                                                                     
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:26:30                 Arvd-01:26:35  Clrd-01:31:35
   Location Change:    52 CHURCH ST @ 54 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/16/20080127]
                       OFFICERS LOCATED INVOLVED PARTY AT THIS LOCATION                                        
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/16/20080129]
                       SUBJECT TRANPORTED TO ER                                                                
             

              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:26:32                 Arvd-01:26:34  Clrd-01:29:22
   Location Change:    52 CHURCH ST @ 54 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/16/20080127]
                       OFFICERS LOCATED INVOLVED PARTY AT THIS LOCATION                                        
             

         Narrative:      
Report of a despondent person at this location. Involved   
party left the hospital under as section 12. UNknown   
direction of travel

         Narrative:      
134 had subject in custody upon my arrival.

         Narrative:      
Located desponded male fitting given descriptionj by FMC. at   
High and Church streets intersection. Same transported to   
FMC by officer K. Ting. under their section 12 report.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1194-AR
            Arrest:    MESSMAN, KRISTON E       
           Address:    33 HIGH ST 4   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    04/20/1978
           Charges:    SECTION 12

08-23911        0152 DISTURBANCE Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    267 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:54:48  Enrt-01:57:38  Arvd-01:58:21  Clrd-02:07:48
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:54:50                 Arvd-01:57:34  Clrd-04:06:39
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:58:37                 Arvd-01:58:38  Clrd-02:09:39
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. Caller reports a   
group of youths having a party across the street being loud.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 134 and 107.

         Narrative:      
I will be summoning the involved participants to court for   
the criminal charges of minor in possession of alcohol and   



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 167
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

disturbing the peace.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1195-AR
           Summons:    BRUNETTE, KALIEGH A       
           Address:    267 FEDERAL ST 1F   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/14/1988
           Charges:    PERSON UNDER 21 IN POSSESSION OF ALCOHOL
                       DISTURBING THE PEACE
        Refer To Summons:      08-1196-AR
           Summons:    JOHNSON, DAMIEN D       
           Address:    336 WELLS ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    12/04/1988
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE
        Refer To Summons:      08-1197-AR
           Summons:    TORRES, EDWIN EDUARDO       
           Address:    2 BAYBERRY CT    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    07/30/1987
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE
        Refer To Summons:      08-1198-AR
           Summons:    VANHORN, CHRISTINA        
           Address:    346 RIVER RD    LEYDEN, MA
               DOB:    10/15/1983
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE
        Refer To Summons:      08-1199-AR
           Summons:    RIVERA, ANTONIO        
           Address:    36 WATER ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    06/24/1986
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE
        Refer To Summons:      08-1200-AR
           Summons:    CORMIER, MICHELLE R       
           Address:    70 ASTER CT    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    12/11/1985
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE

08-23912        0444 DRUNK PERSON Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    443 GREEN RIVER RD
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:48:50  Enrt-04:49:52  Arvd-04:58:23  Clrd-07:02:35
   Location Change:    EUNICE WILLIAMS BRIDGE [Modified: 09/16/20080503]
                       OFFICER TRANSPORT SUBJECT TO LOCATE HIS VEHICLE                                         
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/16/20080540]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:48:54  Enrt-04:49:55  Arvd-04:54:29  Clrd-05:51:29
   Location Change:    EUNICE WILLIAMS BRIDGE [Modified: 09/16/20080503]
                       ATTMEPTING TO LOCATE INVOLVED VEHILCE                                                   
             

              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-05:06:21  Enrt-05:08:57  Arvd-05:19:33  Clrd-06:02:47
   Location Change:    EUNICE WILLIAMS BRIDGE [Modified: 09/16/20080519]
           Vehicle:    BRO 1999 CHRY SEBRIN  Reg: PC MA 58RJ76
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      

CALLER REPORTS A YOUNG MAN ON HER PORCH AND APPEARS TO BE   
INTOXICATED AND SAYS THAT HIS CAR "DIED" UP THE ROAD.

         Narrative:      
RECEIVED A SECOND CALL FROM NORTHAMPTON MSP DISPATCH,   
INDICATING THEY RECEIVED A CALL (0454) FROM A MUMBLING MALE   
PARTY SAYING HE WAS LOST ON THE HIGHWAY THEN MUMBLED SOME   
HOUSE NUMBER. CONNECTION LOST AND CALL WAS MAPPED BY THEM TO   
THIS SAME LOCATION.

         Narrative:      
OFFICER FLAGGED DOWN BY THE SUBJECT AND TRANSPORTED TO   
EUNICE WILLIAMS BRIDGE WHERE VEHILCE WAS LOCATED.
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         Narrative:      
Male subject was flagging me down at this location. He   
stated that he had broken down up the road. I transported   
the subject to his vehicle located on Eunice Williams Dr.

         Narrative:      
Measured distance from location of dmv to location I was   
flagged down by the owner of the vehicle. Distance of 0.4   
miles.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1202-AR
            Arrest:    QUINLAN, EUGENE B       
           Address:    166 FEDERAL ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/15/1983
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR

08-23914        0514 FIRE, DRILL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Prevention of at Poet's seat for fire drill.

         Narrative:      
call recieved from Poet's Seat Nursing Home for alarm, North   
Unit.

         Narrative:      
clear of Poet's Seat

         Narrative:      
Prevention at Buckley Nursing Home

         Narrative:      
call recieved from Buckley

         Narrative:      
second call- 301 stairwell

         Narrative:      
clear at Buckley

         Narrative:      
On scene at Charlene Manor

         Narrative:      
recieved call 2nd floor alarm activated.

         Narrative:      
Drills complete, clear and returning

08-23915        0605 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SPRUCE ST @ WELLS ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                                                     Arvd-06:05:13  Clrd-06:12:16
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-06:09:08                 Arvd-06:09:10  Clrd-06:17:06
           Vehicle:    BLU 2001 CHEV PU T19  Reg: PC NH 1241758  VIN: 1GCDT13W01K183744
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
primary operator of vehicle is from NH as well as company   
HQ. He was advised of tail light.

08-23920        0814 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    61 LUNT DR
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:CO DETECTOR

TIME OF CALL-0813



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 169
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

TIME EN ROUTE-0815

TIME ON SCENE-0822

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0841

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0900

08-23923        0824 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    72 PHILLIPS ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:ALARMS SOUNDING

TIME OF CALL-0824

TIME EN ROUTE-0826

TIME ON SCENE-0828

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0833

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0840

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0847

08-23927        0839 ANIMAL PROBLEM Taken/Refered to Other A    
          Location:    THE ROTARY
         Narrative:      

small white dog running around the area of the rotary,M3 to   
attempt a rescue

08-23928        0908 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:53:45                 Arvd-09:53:47  Clrd-09:56:44
         Narrative:      

Officer spoke to subject regarding a problem regarding his   
brothers care.  Officer advised regarding contacting   
Licensing Boards and Department of Public Health

08-23938        0956 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    DA'S OFFICE - CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:57:59                 Arvd-09:58:00  Clrd-11:38:35
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-23941        1008 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    59 PRAY DR
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23943        1012 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BAYBERRY CT
              Post:    AINV1    
                       Disp-10:13:08                 Arvd-10:34:06  Clrd-10:50:12
              Post:    AJUV    
                       Disp-10:13:13                 Arvd-10:34:08  Clrd-10:54:02
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:20:13                 Arvd-10:34:04  Clrd-10:54:06
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
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location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 114.

08-23945        1018 FORGERY/FRAUD,ATTEMPT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    361 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.phoney check   
received for an item sold on Craigs list

         Narrative:      
will return tomorrow,appointment today couldn't wait for an   
officer to become available

08-23946        1114 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1045] WALGREEN'S - 5 PIERCE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:15:24                 Arvd-11:23:10  Clrd-11:32:48
           Vehicle:    WHI 1995 BUIC SE CENTUR  Reg: PAN MA 5386XO  VIN: 1G4AG55M8S6415071
           Vehicle:    GRN 1998 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 1MG880  VIN: 4T1BG22KXWU344429
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
Minor accident owners exchanged info..

08-23947        1128 ACCIDENT Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
referred to rr police,faxed copy of univestigated ac report   
to rr police

08-23948        1148 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    21D ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Rp stated that the involved party has a 209A against him and   
she was ringing his doorbell at approx. 1142hrs this   
morning.  Rp stated that he would just like this logged.    
Same done.

08-23949        1153 DISTURBANCE Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    34 CONWAY ST @ 2 HAYES AVE
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:54:25                 Arvd-11:54:28  Clrd-12:10:10
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-11:54:32                 Arvd-11:54:38  Clrd-12:11:22
           Vehicle:    WHI 1999 CHEV SE LUMINA  Reg: PC MA 26WY89  VIN: 2G1WL52M5X9106905
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
rp reports someone backing up in the wrong   
direction,numerous parties yelling,

        Refer To Summons:      08-1203-AR
           Summons:    WARDYNSKI, KELLY M       
           Address:    55 NORTH MAIN ST 7   SOUTH DEERFIELD, MA
               DOB:    04/27/1986
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV

08-23950        1208 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ASTER CT
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              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:09:36                 Arvd-12:11:49  Clrd-12:20:58
              Post:    AINV1    
                       Disp-12:09:48                 Arvd-12:09:53  Clrd-12:20:54
              Post:    AJUV    
                       Disp-12:09:50                 Arvd-12:09:52  Clrd-12:20:52
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Det. Rowell, Gordon while vehicle towed by Goly's

08-23951        1220 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    66 CONGRESS ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:21:44                 Arvd-12:27:24  Clrd-12:32:19
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
6 checks stolen,one cashed at Stop & Shop

08-23953        1317 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
          Location:    POETS SEAT TOWER
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.RP reports an older white male in a   
Honda Civic ,Vermont plates,approached her vehicle after she   
started a walk,when she returned to her vehicle the subject   
returned to his vehicle,rp no longer on the scene

08-23954        1417 AMBULANCE REQUESTED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 187] VALLEY MEDICAL GROUP PC - 329 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-23956        1446 DISABLED MV Unfounded    
          Location:    ROUTE 2 BYPASS
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:47:32                 Arvd-14:53:56  Clrd-14:58:16
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

08-23957        1448 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    LARRY JUBB'S IMPROVE A-HOME - 7 DEVENS ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:smell of burning wires

TIME OF CALL- 1448

TIME EN ROUTE-1448   

TIME ON SCENE-1453

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

08-23958        1500 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    63 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:INSPECTION
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         Narrative:      
Fire Prevention notified health and building inspectors.  En   
route to his location.

         Narrative:      
Fire Prevention and Inspectors clear at this time.

08-23961        1543 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    9 MINER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller would like to speak with an officer regarding rules   
for bicycles.

08-23963        1610 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    80 PLEASANT ST @ 159 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:10:21  Clrd-16:12:37
           Vehicle:    GRY 1999 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 86HE08  VIN: 4T1BG22K3XU573150
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for defective equipment (90/7): Brake light.

08-23964        1625 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    46 FOREST AVE 2ND
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:26:04                 Arvd-16:26:38  Clrd-16:26:57
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP received a   
summons for someone who does notlive here.  Officer sent to   
retrieve summons.

08-23965        1641 FIRE ALARM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1041] GREENFIELD STAR TRANSITIONAL HOME - 107 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

RP states fire alarm sounding.

         Narrative:      
E1 and E2 responding

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 is under control and in service, E2 is clear and   
returning.

         Narrative:      
E2 BIQ

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23966        1645 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    160 ELM ST @ 80 ALLEN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:45:59  Clrd-16:53:12
           Vehicle:    SIL 2000 DODG VN CARAVAN  Reg: PC VT ENK514  VIN: 1B4GP44R1YB759926
         Narrative:      
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Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for defective equipment (90/7): Brake light.

08-23968        1716 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:17:12                 Arvd-17:18:17  Clrd-17:31:05
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-23969        1716 REQUEST OFFICER Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    20 ARCH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:31:49                 Arvd-17:36:59  Clrd-17:56:28
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.

08-23971        1743 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [OTH] 132 CEDAR TER
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:43:00                 Arvd-17:44:00  Clrd-17:50:00
         Narrative:      

Caller requests a welfare check of her daughter.   Officer   
advised caller of options.

08-23972        1812 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 705] B.J.'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 42 COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-18:12:50  Clrd-18:20:39
           Vehicle:    GRN 2005 HOND ELEMEN  Reg: PC MA 929JG0  VIN: 5J6YH27675L025138
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
citation issued

08-23973        1821 FIRE ALARM BOX ACTIVATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1089] ARBORS - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated at this location.  Fire Department   
notified.

         Narrative:      
E1 and E5 respodning

         Narrative:      
E1 and E5 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 and E5 under control

         Narrative:      
E5 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E5 available

         Narrative:      
E5 BIQ

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning, Box #823 back on automatic,   
maintenance on scene.
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08-23974        2031 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    SUNOCO - MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:32:36                 Arvd-20:55:39  Clrd-20:55:40
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.  Officers   
sent, call transferred to BHA.

08-23975        2058 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EXXON - MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:58:28  Clrd-21:12:47
           Vehicle:         Reg: CO NY 5163JP
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

08-23978        2145 DRUNK PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:47:52                                Clrd-21:55:46
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:00:58                 Arvd-22:02:12  Clrd-22:22:17
         Narrative:      

Report of an two intoxicated persons at this location.  RP   
states that two male parties between the ages of 25-30 are   
walking heading east towards the rotary yelling at passing   
vehicles.  Officers sent.

08-23979        2150 ERRATIC OPERATION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 2 HWY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:55:55                 Arvd-21:57:14  Clrd-22:00:53
   Location Change:    [GRF 1246] ANIMAL CRACKERS - 44 DEERFIELD ST [Modified: 09/16/20082157]
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-21:55:59                 Arvd-21:56:01  Clrd-22:01:05
   Location Change:    [GRF 1246] ANIMAL CRACKERS - 44 DEERFIELD ST [Modified: 09/16/20082157]
           Vehicle:    WHI 1985 CHEV VN VAN  Reg: PC MA 60EP04  VIN: 2GCEG25H9F4150390
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.    
Same is described as a big white van swerving between lanes.

08-23980        2154 B & E Investigated    
  Location/Address:    4 BRADFORD DR
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:55:41                 Arvd-21:55:42  Clrd-22:02:06
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.

       Refer To Incident:      08-948-OF

08-23981        2209 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CHAPMAN ST @ BOX SHOP RD
         Narrative:      

Caller reports the odor of fuel comming from the storm drain   
at this location.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 is under control and in service.
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         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

         Narrative:      
E1 BIQ

08-23984        2330 WELFARE CHECK Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    39 PLANTATION CIR
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:32:24  Enrt-23:38:04  Arvd-23:39:34  Clrd-23:51:26
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:32:40                 Arvd-23:32:40  Clrd-23:53:10
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:38:13  Enrt-23:38:36  Arvd-23:47:19  Clrd-23:53:18
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Male subject stated he took more medication than he should   
have and agreed to go with BHA to FMC.

08-23985        2345 UNWANTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    16 LAUREL ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:51:31  Enrt-23:57:41  Arvd-23:58:18  Clrd-09/17/2008 @ 00:20:52
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:53:13  Enrt-23:57:38  Arvd-23:58:19  Clrd-09/17/2008 @ 00:12:18
   Location Change:    188 WELLS ST [Modified: 09/17/20080011]
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:57:33  Enrt-23:57:36  Arvd-23:58:21  Clrd-09/17/2008 @ 00:20:04
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent. RP states an intoxicated female named Robin will not   
leave her house. Female has Sandy Blond hair, 5'2" wearing a   
white sweatshirt and jeans.

         Narrative:      
Provided curtisy transport to involved female to her   
residence.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1204-AR
           Summons:    MAHAN, ROBIN        
           Address:    188 WELLS ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/23/1986
           Charges:    TRESPASS
                       DISTURBING THE PEACE

For Date: 09/17/2008  -  Wednesday   

08-23986        0017 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    201 CONWAY ST @ 67 ALLEN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:17:41  Clrd-00:44:05
           Vehicle:    BLK 1990 VOLV SE 4DL  Reg: PAN MA 95ZB75  VIN: YV1AA8845L1415735
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehcile for defective equipment - L. tail light not   
operational. Issued citation for same.

08-23987        0046 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:46:59  Clrd-01:05:41
           Vehicle:    BLK 1995 DODG SE NEON  Reg: PC MA 48NM37  VIN: 1B3ES47C4SD597867
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         Narrative:      
Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23988        0107 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    IN AREA OF HERM'S - MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:07:05  Clrd-01:16:32
           Vehicle:    RED 2004 SUBA LEGACY  Reg: PAN MA 25VA77  VIN: 4S3BH675746606274
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for defective equipment - L tail light and   
plate violation - obstructed. Issued operator citation for   
same.

08-23989        0136 FIRE, BOX ALARM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Box alarm sounding, new building

ENROUTE 0138
ON SCENE 0138
OOS 0139
E2 CLEAR 0151
E2 BIQ
ALARM TROUBLE 1 FLOOR BOILER ROOM
E1 CLEAR 0251

08-23991        0156 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    125 MAPLE ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-23994        0545 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-05:45:54  Clrd-05:50:01
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 NISS SE MAXI  Reg: PAN MA 285EM0  VIN: JN1CA31A6YT017482
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23995        0551 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    400 MAIN ST @ 1 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-05:51:36  Clrd-05:58:04
           Vehicle:    BLK 2009 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PC MA 39NM37  VIN: 1NXBU40E49Z033892
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23996        0603 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK PARKING LOT - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:03:53  Clrd-06:09:15
           Vehicle:    BLK 2002 DODG 4D INTREPID  Reg: PC NH 2144234  VIN: 2B3AD46R32H105587
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-23997        0612 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    96 MAIN ST @ 11 CONWAY ST
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              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:12:46  Clrd-06:19:48
           Vehicle:         Reg: TX MA 21285
           Vehicle:         
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24000        0744 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WRIGHT AVE @ FRANKLIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:46:24                 Arvd-08:11:03  Clrd-08:11:13
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-07:46:25                 Arvd-07:47:17  Clrd-07:51:48
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
unable to locate.

08-24002        0829 AMBULANCE REQUESTED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

08-24003        0849 HIT&RUN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    150 WELLS ST
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-08:59:30                 Arvd-09:25:51  Clrd-09:27:55
           Vehicle:    RED 2007 FORD SE TAURUS  Reg: PC MA 11BC41  VIN: 1FAFP53U97A111870
           Vehicle:    RED 2007 FORD SE TAURUS  Reg: PC MA 11BC41  VIN: 1FAFP53U97A111870
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location.    
Description of suspect vehicle leaving the scene belongs to   
the neighbor residing at #148.

         Narrative:      
RP stated that the accident took place in the parking lot at   
her apartment. Same stated that the vehilce was a large   
truck that she believes the resident at #148 Apt. 7 has been   
operating but did not get the plate or see the driver. Same   
was told to talk with the male when he gets home later today   
to for an information exchange and if he denise her request,   
to contact the PD for his information and a criminal   
complaint for leaving the scene of property damage.

08-24005        0905 THREAT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    170 HOPE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:07:44                                Clrd-09:25:08
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
spoke with rp and advised.

         Narrative:      
RP states one of her son's former employer called and   
threatened to harm her family (with a 12in. knife and   
several friends)  if Wesley and his friend James did not   
return his computer.  RP stated she observed her son and   
James with the lap top last night.  She advised Wesley to   
return same.  RP did not have any further information on the   
caller, other than it is a California phone number.

08-24007        1021 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
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  Location/Address:    5 ARCH ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:

TIME OF CALL-1019

TIME EN ROUTE-1022

TIME ON SCENE-1024

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1033

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1037

08-24008        1026 B & E No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    21 LEONARD ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
cancelled ,keys found

08-24012        1211 LARCENY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    WISDOM WAY
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:18:31                 Arvd-12:30:06  Clrd-12:30:08
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
spoke with rp and advised. Brass markers possibly stolen   
from the entire Calvary Cemetary. Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
DSgt. McCarthy is handling the report and will add this   
person to 08-78-IV.

08-24013        1230 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 120] GREENFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL - 195 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE: ELEVATOR DISTRESS CALL

TIME OF CALL-1229

TIME EN ROUTE-1230

TIME ON SCENE-1232

TIME UNDER CONTROL-1236

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1241

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1248

08-24014        1231 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    392 SILVER ST
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-12:36:22                 Arvd-12:54:21  Clrd-12:56:43
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-13:27:15                 Arvd-13:27:17  Clrd-13:53:54
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.

         Narrative:      
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Spoke with RP who stated that her son's ex-girlfriend /   
grandson's mother has been calling the house and leaving   
obscene messages for several months now. Called female in   
question who stated "you expect me to believe your an   
officer" after I explained the reason for my call. I stated   
I did not care what she believed, she stated "bye" and hung   
up. Upon call back subject was willing to listen and I   
informed her not to call the RP anymore or there could be   
harassment charges. RP to be advised not to call her either.

08-24015        1245 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 950] OPUS - 186 MAIN ST
              Post:    AACO    
                       Disp-12:48:54                 Arvd-12:52:22  Clrd-13:18:22
         Narrative:      

Rp stated a sick looking back just hopped into her store.    
She stated that she has the bat trapped at this time.    
Chief's designee sent.

08-24017        1256 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    NORTH OF ALLEN - 226 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-12:56:48                 Arvd-13:00:30  Clrd-13:09:29
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:56:52                 Arvd-13:00:31  Clrd-13:16:47
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
108 stated that he received a call regarding the abandon   
house at 226 Conway St. being B/E.  House was secure on   
arrival.  No evidence of a break.

08-24018        1304 TRESPASSING No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 374] SUPER  EIGHT MOTEL - 21 COLRAIN RD
         Narrative:      

TRESPASS NOTICE given to Name/Address:Eric Wheeler 346   
Federal st

He/She prohibited from entering/remaining upon the land, or   
building OWNED BY and LOCATED AT:super 8 motel 21 colrain rd

TRESPASS NOTICE served by Name/Agency:Deputy Sheriff Capin

DATE and TIME of service:09/17/08 at 1227

METHOD OF TRESPASS NOTICE DELIVERY:in hand

08-24021        1356 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 389] MASS. REGISTRY OF MOTOR VEHICLES - 280 MAIN ST
              Post:    AACO    
                       Disp-13:59:52                 Arvd-14:08:07  Clrd-14:22:18
         Narrative:      

Rp reports a bat flying around in the office at this   
location.  Chief's designee sent.

08-24022        1519 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    88 CLEVELAND ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
E5 responding 1520.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene 1523.

         Narrative:      
In Service 1528.

         Narrative:      
Clear 1538.
In Quarters 1545.

08-24023        1528 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1052] POET SEAT NURSING HOME - 359 HIGH ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:35:47                 Arvd-15:35:49  Clrd-15:49:47
         Narrative:      

Attempted to contact caller by telephone. Was put through to   
extension several times but caller appeared unavailable -   
did not answer phone. No contact made.

08-24024        1535 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    46 FOREST AVE
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:19:27                 Arvd-21:19:28  Clrd-21:46:24
         Narrative:      

Caller would like to speak with an officer regarding the   
storage and/or disposal of someone else's property.

         Narrative:      
Contacted caller, William Yager, by telephone from the   
police department. Yager informed me that the girl he lives   
with has an active 209A Order against his ex-girlfriend.   
Yager asked how long he has to keep his ex-girlfriend's   
belongings before he can destroy them. Same indicated having   
a court hearing date 09/24/08 regarding the 209A Order. Same   
was advised not to damage property and to advise the court   
at the hearing.

08-24026        1552 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BIKE PATH - NASHS MILL RD
         Narrative:      

walk-in reports being knocked off her bicycle by a dog while   
on the bike path.  Same filed a walk-in report and wanted   
the incident logged.

08-24027        1604 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    60 DEVENS ST 2
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting BHA at this location.

         Narrative:      
E5 enroute 1605.

         Narrative:      
On scene 1607.

         Narrative:      
Out of Service 1610.
69 & 65 on callback.

         Narrative:      
Clear and returning 1623.

         Narrative:      
In quarters 1634.
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08-24029        1620 TRAFFIC STOP SUMMONS APPLICATION    
  Location/Address:    GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:20:07  Clrd-16:50:20
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-16:38:45                 Arvd-16:38:47  Clrd-16:50:19
           Vehicle:    GLD 1992 ISU UT TROOPER  Reg: PC VT EPK856  VIN: JACDH58V2N7914366
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for red light violation, Bank Row (NB)   
through Main St.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1205-AR
           Summons:    CLAINE, NAOMI        
           Address:    140 FANNIE HILL RD    WILMINGTON, VT
               DOB:    03/26/1960
           Charges:    STOP SIGN VIOLATION
                       Operating M/V after right to oper is revoked

08-24031        1621 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Sandri   400 Chapman St called.  The sprinkler has been put   
back on.

         Narrative:      
E1 is out of Service until further notice.

08-24034        1646 SKATEBOARD Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    ELM TER
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:46:43  Enrt-16:51:48  Arvd-16:56:40  Clrd-16:57:58
         Narrative:      

Report of skateboarders in the area.

08-24037        1718 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    41 OAK CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:40:16                 Arvd-17:40:18  Clrd-17:44:09
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 DODG CP AVENGE  Reg: PC MA 48RT62  VIN: 4B3AU42N3WE021719
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP. Report taken. See report.

       Refer To Incident:      08-950-OF

08-24038        1718 FORGERY/FRAUD Investigated    
  Location/Address:    71 PIERCE ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:39:54                                Clrd-17:40:12
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:44:12                 Arvd-17:44:14  Clrd-18:04:08
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP, who reported charges made to his credit card   
on line. Same decided to check and ensure that he didn't   
make the charge himself. Same advised to contact me if   
assistance was needed.
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08-24039        1742 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    23 HIGH ST 1
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a cat in a tree.  Same advised that it would   
come down on its own.

08-24040        1759 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1061] STONELEIGH BURNHAM SCHOOL - 574 BERNARDSTON RD
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
E5 enroute 1804.
Tufano on callback.

         Narrative:      
On scene 1809.

         Narrative:      
Clear and enroute to an outside fire on Mill St 1823.

08-24042        1815 ANIMAL STRUCK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    227 COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:16:51                 Arvd-18:21:18  Clrd-18:27:31
           Vehicle:    GRY 2006 CHEV SILVER  Reg: PC MA 73LP65  VIN: 2GCEK19B961288804
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 73LP65
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an animal struck by a motor vehicle at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
ASSISTED W/ REMOVAL

08-24043        1824 FIRE , BRUSH Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MILL ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-18:25:17                 Arvd-18:25:18  Clrd-18:35:32
         Narrative:      

Caller reports brush fire.
Fire department notified.

         Narrative:      
E5 enroute 1823.

         Narrative:      
E5 On scene 1828.

         Narrative:      
Clear and returning 1834.

         Narrative:      
In quarters 1839.

08-24044        1831 DISABLED MV No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    SWIMMING POOL - NASHS MILL RD
         Narrative:      

Caller requested an officer to jump start her vehicle.  She   
was advised of her options.

08-24045        1836 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 532] MILES STREET ENERGY PARK - 50 MILES ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-18:36:11  Clrd-18:46:34
         Narrative:      
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Officers checking on several subjects located near the R/R   
tracks at this location.

         Narrative:      
CHECKED ON MALE SUBJECT IN AREA

08-24048        1847 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    118 WILDWOOD AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a vehicle was parked in the Yankee Family   
Dialysis lot with its lights on around 11 pm last night.     
No vehicle description available.

08-24049        1847 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    29 PRINCETON TER
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:48:44  Enrt-18:49:15  Arvd-18:53:15  Clrd-18:54:44
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  Busy on callback.

         Narrative:      
MISDIAL

08-24050        1911 WELFARE CHECK Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 540] SSA - 1 ARCH PL
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:12:13  Enrt-19:16:36  Arvd-19:17:31  Clrd-19:21:34
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person at this   
location.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
CHECKED AREA, NO ONE FOUND

08-24051        1928 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    115 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:29:18                 Arvd-19:36:36  Clrd-20:09:21
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
ROBERT AHEARN UNWANTED AT LOCATION. SAME ASSISTED WITH   
GATHERING SOME ITEMS AND OUT ON SIDE WALK

08-24052        1930 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST 209
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:42:23                 Arvd-20:01:40  Clrd-20:19:22
         Narrative:      

Male received several calls from an elderly female on his   
cell phone.  She was asking for help for her son who is in   
Vermont.  I called the female back and she appeared to be   
confused.  Officer sent to check her welfare.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with elderly resident, Silvia Wise. Same appeared ok   
and not in need of any medical attention. She expressed   
concern for her son John, in the "woods" hunting somewhere   
in VT. Spoke with her other son, Gary - 58yoa of Northfield,   
MA. Same indicated John is a bear hunter and is with a   
fellow hunter, safe.

08-24053        1956 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
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         Narrative:      
Letourneau Electric called they are finished working on the   
Fire alarm at the Vic bar.

08-24054        2018 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    115 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:19:19                 Arvd-20:20:03  Clrd-20:26:19
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:20:23                 Arvd-20:21:09  Clrd-20:21:10
         Narrative:      

Caller requests officers return to this address.  The male   
that was unwanted earlier is outside the house yelling.

         Narrative:      
Officers are transporting the male to Big Y plaza.

         Narrative:      
ASSISTED WITH TRANSPORT TO BIG Y PLAZA

         Narrative:      
Cancelled while en route by officers on scene.

08-24057        2058 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1071] D.H. JONES PLAZA - 21 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:58:38  Clrd-21:04:28
           Vehicle:    GRY 1999 CHEV SILVER  Reg: PAN MA 34JY22  VIN: 1GCEK14T5XZ201392
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
EQUIPMENT VIOLATION. CITATION ISSUED AND CLEARED.

08-24058        2119 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    29 SHATTUCK ST
         Narrative:      

.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched for the odor of burning trash.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 2121.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene 2123.

         Narrative:      
E5 clear 2132.

         Narrative:      
In quarters 2137.

08-24059        2126 UNWANTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    197 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:31:00  Enrt-21:32:10  Arvd-21:34:25  Clrd-21:43:03
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted, intoxicated person at this location.    
Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
MARY WEST WAS ASSISTED TO HER APARTMENT AT 201 CONWAY ST

08-24060        2145 UNWANTED Peace Restored    
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  Location/Address:    [GRF 435] BIG Y FOODS - 237 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:46:04                 Arvd-21:47:11  Clrd-21:52:53
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Officers reports subject was moved along.

08-24061        2152 FIGHT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 349] ALBERTIS - 94 MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:52:50                 Arvd-21:55:13  Clrd-22:07:16
   Location Change:    93 CONWAY ST @ 25 DEVENS ST [Modified: 09/17/20082158]
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:52:57                 Arvd-21:55:12  Clrd-22:00:36
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-21:55:03                 Arvd-21:55:08  Clrd-21:58:54
         Narrative:      

Report of two males fighting and a female attempting to   
break it up.  One male has 2x4.

         Narrative:      
CHECKED AREA, UNABLE TO LOCATE ANYONE INVOLVED

         Narrative:      
Assisted. Checked area and located two males wearing dark   
clothing (walking) and one female riding a bicycle. Same   
reported they were not involved in incident but their   
stories did not match.

08-24063        2215 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 435] BIG Y FOODS - 237 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:16:38  Enrt-22:20:23  Arvd-22:23:06  Clrd-22:28:07
           Vehicle:    BLK 2005 HOND CP  Reg: PC PA FJR8166  VIN: 1HGEM22935L003712
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Male and female engaged in sexual activity in a black   
vehicle, tinted windows and a bike on the back.

         Narrative:      
Officers moved subjects along.

         Narrative:      
TWO SUBJECTS MOVED ALONG, DID NOT OBSERVE ANY INDECENT   
EXPOSURE

08-24064        2219 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    60 DEVENS ST 2
         Narrative:      

FD assisting BHA at this location.

         Narrative:      
E5 enroute 2220.
On scene 2222.

         Narrative:      
Out of Service 2225.
83 on callback.

         Narrative:      
Clear 2237.
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         Narrative:      
In quarters 2241.

08-24065        2233 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1061] STONELEIGH BURNHAM SCHOOL - 574 BERNARDSTON RD
         Narrative:      

Prevention conducting a fire drill.

         Narrative:      
4 rounds and a 911 call.

08-24066        2302 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    8 MILL ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:14:29                 Arvd-23:22:22  Clrd-23:32:22
         Narrative:      

Caller would like to speak with an officer RE: tenants   
rights.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with and advised the rp of its options.

08-24067        2307 REQUEST OFFICER Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLAYGROUND - RIVERSIDE DR
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:15:00                 Arvd-23:21:54  Clrd-23:24:01
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:15:27                 Arvd-23:21:57  Clrd-23:24:43
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a group of youths smoking pot. No clothing   
description available.

         Narrative:      
Searched the area, could not locate.

08-24072        2341 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF ADAMS ROAD - ROUTE 2 BYP
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:41:56  Clrd-09/18/2008 @ 00:28:02
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:49:49                 Arvd-23:49:51  Clrd-09/18/2008 @ 00:27:58
           Vehicle:        2005 CHEV  Reg: PC MD 3DHA43
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24073        2344 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:44:46  Clrd-23:52:52
           Vehicle:    GRY 2006 HYUN SE SONATA  Reg: PAN MA 29WY89  VIN: 5NPEU46F26H046177
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for unlawful use of   
fog lights.

For Date: 09/18/2008  -  Thursday   

08-24074        0010 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    19 PIERCE ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports there is a possum on her back porch. Rp was   
advised of her options.
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08-24075        0034 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    258 MAIN ST @ 2 DAVIS ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:34:11  Clrd-00:41:04
           Vehicle:    BLK 2003 PONT VIBE  Reg: PAN MA 51WZ74  VIN: 5Y2SN64L63Z403269
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24078        0100 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    96 MAIN ST @ 11 CONWAY ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:00:40  Clrd-01:07:09
           Vehicle:    GRY 2009 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PAN MA 31BD41  VIN: 3TMMU52N79M008909
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for unlawful use of   
fog lights.

08-24079        0110 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BEHIND EASY STREET BAR - MILES ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-01:10:33  Clrd-01:34:12
           Vehicle:    GRN 1999 SE STRN SL1  Reg: PAN MA 78RB67  VIN: 1G8ZG5289XZ117093
             Towed:    For: EXP REG By: Koch's   
 Refer To Citation:      M7200442
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for unreg. 90/9. Vehicle towed by Koch's.

08-24080        0118 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    310 MAIN ST @ 20 SCHOOL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:18:42  Clrd-01:36:11
           Vehicle:    BLU 2000 JEEP CHEROK  Reg: PAN MA 39BZ62  VIN: 1J4FF48S3YL264050
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator and her passenger citations for fail   
to wear seatbelts.

08-24081        0146 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 DEERFIELD ST @ 1 MILL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:46:16  Clrd-01:53:03
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 OLDS SE ALERO  Reg: PAN MA 56KF48  VIN: 1G3NL52F34C117118
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for unlawful use of   
fog lights.

08-24084        0307 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    24 OAK CT
         Narrative:      
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Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-24085        0318 UNWANTED Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1050] MILES STREET HOTEL - 12 MILES ST 15
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-03:21:29                 Arvd-03:23:00  Clrd-03:31:05
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-03:21:31                 Arvd-03:22:58  Clrd-03:31:23
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his mother is being obnoxious, Officer   
requested.

         Narrative:      
Subjects have been advised of there options.

08-24086        0534 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-05:34:10  Clrd-05:42:01
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 CHEV SE LUMINA  Reg: PC MA 392GVK  VIN: 2G1WN52K1W9103104
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24089        0600 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-06:01:09  Clrd-06:22:34
         Narrative:      

Running radar in the area of Manny's.

08-24093        0817 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    242 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:FURNACE PROBLEM

TIME OF CALL-0816

TIME EN ROUTE-0818

TIME ON SCENE-0822

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0823

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0823

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0829

08-24095        0833 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:34:37                 Arvd-08:34:39  Clrd-08:34:40
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.Sheriffs   
Dept

08-24099        0846 FIRE DRILL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 187] VALLEY MEDICAL GROUP PC - 329 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

FIRE PREVENTION CONDUCTING A FIRE DRILL AT THIS TIME.

         Narrative:      
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FIRE DRILL RE-SCHEDULED

08-24100        0851 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-24101        0857 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
          Location:    RT 2 BYPASS
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-08:57:38  Clrd-09:07:10
           Vehicle:    BLU 1989 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAN MA 17DK44  VIN: 1NXAE92E7KZ028551
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued to owner/operator for defective exhaust and   
rear taillight.

08-24103        0910 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Complaint Issued    
          Location:    ENERGY PARK
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:23:17                 Arvd-09:31:13  Clrd-10:42:19
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-09:32:21                 Arvd-09:34:55  Clrd-10:50:03
              Post:    A4    
                       Disp-09:57:39                 Arvd-09:57:42  Clrd-10:49:47
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Rp stated   
someone cut down trees and tipped over benches sometime last   
night.  Officer sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Located two Maple trees cut down via a hand saw. Two stone   
benches were knocked over and damaged. Located a cutting   
blade from a saw resting in the grass. Also located a long   
sleeve shirt. Items secured. Officer Currier and K9 Jack   
respond for track. See report. Investigation pending.

       Refer To Incident:      08-951-OF

08-24102        0914 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
          Location:    BYPASS
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:15:49                 Arvd-09:15:51  Clrd-09:18:51
           Vehicle:    BLU 2000 PONT SE GRANAM  Reg: PAN MA 75LJ18  VIN: 1G2NF52T5YM723599
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
75LJ18

         Narrative:      
Operator stopped for rejected inspection. Same failed for   
emissions and still within grace period.

08-24105        1018 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

08-24107        1035 ACCIDENT W/POSSIBLE  INJURIES Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF STOP & SHOP - FRENCH KING HWY
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-10:37:04                 Arvd-10:44:59  Clrd-11:07:15
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:42:55                 Arvd-10:44:57  Clrd-11:09:56
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 CHEV SE LUMINA  Reg: PC MA 525YMV  VIN: 2G1WL52M4W9327622
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           Vehicle:    RED 1998 CHEV SE LUMINA  Reg: PC MA 525YMV  VIN: 2G1WL52M4W9327622
           Vehicle:        2008 TOYT AVALON  Reg: PC ME 930ABT
             Towed:    For: Accident By: GOLYS GARAGE   
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
BHA enroute,air bag deployed,GFD enroute

       Refer To Accident:      08-364-AC

08-24109        1129 HIT&RUN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 6] CVS PHARMACY - 137 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:32:57                 Arvd-11:38:18  Clrd-11:50:50
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location.    
Description of suspect vehicle leaving the scene is:

         Narrative:      
info exchange.

08-24112        1213 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    COLRAIN RD
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:14:17                 Arvd-12:14:18  Clrd-12:24:06
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.PA/reg/pc   
GXY340

         Narrative:      
No action required.

08-24113        1224 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    497 MAIN ST 3B
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-12:33:01                 Arvd-12:34:57  Clrd-13:17:43
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:34:46                 Arvd-12:39:48  Clrd-13:07:37
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
subject in requesting assistance with property pick   
up,subject has 6   
warrants,W7426593,W7434984,W7426596,W7426585,W7426588,W74265
89

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1206-AR
            Arrest:    OLIVER, DENISE LYNETTE       
           Address:    497 MAIN ST APT3B   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    06/30/1976
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST
                       RECOGNIZANCE,FAIL APPEAR UPON
                       WARRANT ARREST
                       WARRANT ARREST
                       WARRANT ARREST
                       WARRANT ARREST

08-24114        1232 ASSAULT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    81 HOPE ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-12:34:50                 Arvd-12:39:45  Clrd-12:59:39
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:34:52                 Arvd-12:48:17  Clrd-13:03:21
         Narrative:      

Report of an assault.  Officer to investigate.
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         Narrative:      
caller reports a neighbor threw a chair at him,missed.

         Narrative:      
spoke with both parties and advised.

         Narrative:      
Neighbor dispute, all past events. Advised of right to seek   
complaints

08-24115        1238 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    70 MUNSON ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:alarm sounding

TIME OF CALL-1235

TIME EN ROUTE-1238

TIME ON SCENE-1241

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1249

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1256

08-24119        1309 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:11:13                 Arvd-13:11:15  Clrd-13:17:39
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-24121        1414 AMBULANCE REQUESTED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    1 ARCH PL
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24123        1417 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1133] YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-14:27:54                                Clrd-14:32:50
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-14:33:01                 Arvd-14:34:14  Clrd-14:37:06
         Narrative:      

Walk in reporting a wallet stolen while he was at the   
YMCA,09/17/08.

         Narrative:      
walkin report filed.

08-24124        1422 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    353 MAIN ST @ 1 BANK ROW
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:23:21                 Arvd-14:23:41  Clrd-14:25:36
         Narrative:      

walk in reporting the lights malfunctioning at Main and Bank   
Row

         Narrative:      
Watched light cycle trough twice without any delays noted.

08-24125        1426 THREAT Investigated    
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              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-14:42:36                 Arvd-15:04:04  Clrd-15:09:20
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.rp reports   
threatening Emails received at this address

         Narrative:      
Spoke with party and advised.

08-24126        1427 WELFARE CHECK Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    166 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:32:46                 Arvd-14:34:16  Clrd-14:52:56
              Post:    AR2    
                       Disp-14:32:54                 Arvd-14:34:19  Clrd-14:51:59
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
subject has a 14,W7439338

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate male party. Same allegedly working at CVS   
on Saturday night.

08-24127        1509 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    59 DEVENS ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:26:58                 Arvd-15:26:59  Clrd-15:48:43
           Vehicle:    BLK 1993 HOND CBR900  Reg: MC MA MZ9556  VIN: JH2SC280XPM102044
         Narrative:      

Walk-in requests to speak with an officer regarding his   
ex-girlfriend taking his motorcycle plate.  He has the plate   
back.

08-24128        1514 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    CHAPMAN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports losing her silver colored Yorkshire Terrier   
on Chapman St.

         Narrative:      
Dog turned in at the pound.    

Same returned to owner.

08-24131        1533 WELFARE CHECK Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    198 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:33:42                 Arvd-16:37:45  Clrd-16:37:58
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-16:36:12                 Arvd-16:37:57  Clrd-16:49:47
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:38:02                 Arvd-16:38:04  Clrd-16:49:56
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
Caller from a Detox program requests officers check the   
welfare of a female who just got out of the program.  She   
told other people that she has a bottle in front of her.    
She did not make any specific threats today that he is aware   
of.  He is unsure of her address.  Officers sent to check   
the address listed in computer.

         Narrative:      
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No answer at listed address, did not appear that anyone was   
home.9

08-24132        1554 ALARM, AWARE False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 553] ADT AWARE ALARM LISA CHAPIN - 47 CHEAPSIDE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:55:28                 Arvd-15:59:50  Clrd-16:04:21
         Narrative:      

Received an aware alarm activation from this location.

         Narrative:      
Alarm pendant was on a bed post, same was activated by   
children playing.

08-24134        1617 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 6] CVS PHARMACY - 137 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

08-24135        1621 FOUND PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    33 RIDDELL ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in turned in an Iphone,and two pairs of glasses.

         Narrative:      
08-1318-PR.

08-24136        1621 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    77 SMITH ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a resident she checks in on has been visited   
a few times by a female who states she is from the US Census   
Bureau.  The female has refused to answer the door.  The   
caller will advise the resident to call the police when the   
female is at her house.

08-24137        1622 FOUNDLICENSE PLATE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    POET SEAT TOWER - MOUNTAIN RD
           Vehicle:    BLK 1975 HOME BOAT  Reg: TRN MA A8264
         Narrative:      

Caller reports finding a license plate.  She will drop it   
off at the station.  08-1319-PR.

         Narrative:      
Trailer plate is expired.

08-24138        1641 911 ABANDONED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 706] A.R. SANDRI INC. - 400 CHAPMAN ST
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  Upon callback a female   
stated that no assistance is needed.  Employee misdial.

08-24139        1655 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    49 BANK ROW @ 12 OLIVE ST .
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:55:36                 Arvd-16:55:37  Clrd-17:02:35
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 CHEV VN VENTUR  Reg: PAN MA 248VEE  VIN: 1GNDX03E63D290348
         Narrative:      

Officers stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Veh halted for equipment violation (Brake Light).,   



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 194
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

information collected and citation issued. Cleared without   
incident or problems.

08-24140        1659 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    12 CHAMPNEY RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

08-24142        1713 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    CHEAPSIDE ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:13:56                 Arvd-17:18:47  Clrd-17:20:24
         Narrative:      

Report of a TT unit unable to clear the bridge.  Operator is   
in need of assistance backing up.

         Narrative:      
GOA

08-24144        1728 HIT&RUN Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:37:44                 Arvd-17:37:46  Clrd-17:50:10
           Vehicle:    RED 1941 FORD 2D  Reg: PC NY APS5240
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location.

         Narrative:      
DARK COLORED SUV BACKED INTO VEH PARKED IN FRONT OF   
GREENFIELD INN AND LEFT THE SCENE. NO SUSPECT INFORMATION,   
SEE AC# FOR FURTHER.

       Refer To Accident:      08-365-AC

08-24145        1743 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    430 FEDERAL ST @ 127 SILVER ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-17:43:22                 Arvd-17:43:24  Clrd-18:17:52
   Location Change:    0 ROUTE 2 BYP @ 2 ADAMS RD [Modified: 09/18/20081745]
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:45:27                 Arvd-17:48:35  Clrd-18:20:31
   Location Change:    0 ROUTE 2 BYP @ 2 ADAMS RD [Modified: 09/18/20081745]
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/18/20081812]
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-18:18:41                 Arvd-18:18:42  Clrd-18:18:44
           Vehicle:    BLU 1995 FORD EXPLOR  Reg: PC MA 346DA5  VIN: 1FMDU34X7SUB07178
         Narrative:      

Male in custody.

         Narrative:      
Located and arrested Sam Collins.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1207-AR
            Arrest:    COLLINS, SAMUEL L       
           Address:    7 EVERGREEN RD    WEST YARMOUTH, MA
               DOB:    01/26/1979
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-24148        1807 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    30 DEVENS ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports finding a Husky type dog.  Greenfield 08 tag   
1552.  Dog is registered to 37 Devens St.  No answer at the   
residence.  Finder will tie the dog to the porch at #37.
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08-24151        1835 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1114] DOLLAR TREE - 257 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:58:46                 Arvd-19:00:39  Clrd-19:16:42
           Vehicle:    BLK 2003 NISS SE SENTRA  Reg: PC MA 5148YT
         Narrative:      

Caller reports finding a note on her vehicle when she came   
out of the Dollar Tree.  The note said...Expect to hear from   
my Insurance Company regarding a new bumper.  The note   
contained a name and phone number.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Sandra Ryan at the station reporting she went   
into the Dollar Tree and then purchased a Subway grinder   
parking her car in the lot. When she returned she found a   
note stating a claim will be reported to her insurance   
company for a new bumper from a Jack Varner. I called the   
number and left a message, I also checked Ms. Ryan's vehicle   
for any new damage and did not observe any.

         Narrative:      
09/18/2008 2200 hours, Spoke with Mr. Varner via phone who   
advised that when he returned to his parked Highlander in   
the Big Y lot after shopping, Ms. Ryan's vehicles front   
bumper was making contact with the rear bumper of his   
vehicle. He stated that he was unsure if he was going to   
file a claim but that there was a scuff on the bumper.

08-24155        2000 PARKING PROBLEM Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    DEVENS ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-20:44:13  Clrd-20:44:31
         Narrative:      

Report of a parking problem at this location. PARKING CITE   
ISSUED TO MA PC 273DP5 FOR LEFT TIRE TO CURB # 708358

08-24153        2010 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
          Location:    HIGHLAND POND
         Narrative:      

Caller reports losing her white Shih Tzu with black spots.    
Dog is wearing a pink collar.

08-24154        2014 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 27] CUMBERLAND FARMS #6694 - 317 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:16:45  Enrt-20:17:24  Arvd-20:21:05  Clrd-20:29:39
           Vehicle:    RED 1992 JEEP CHEROK  Reg: PC MA 96PH67  VIN: 1J4FJ58S7NL246750
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a female got out of her red Jeep Cherokee and   
called him names.  She got back into the vehicle and left   
the area.

         Narrative:      
RP ADVISED THAT MELENDEZ STOPPED HIM AND ASKED FOR   
DIRECTIONS THEN CONFRONTED HIM AGAIN ASKING IF SHE KNEW HIM   
THEN CALL HIM A "FAGGOT" JUMPED OUT OF HER VEHICLE AND RAN   
AFTER HIM UNTIL HE GOT ONTO A PAY PHONE CALLING POLICE, PAST   
HISTORY WITH CRIMINAL CASE BETWEEN NEWCOMB AND MELENDEZ.   
ADVISED INCIDENT WOULD BE LOGGED

08-24157        2120 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    75A WELLS ST 209
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her sixteen year old daughter is overdue in   
coming home from a visit with her therapist.

         Narrative:      
RP called back to report that her daughter has returned   
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home.

08-24159        2203 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 132] FRIENDLY'S - 368 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-22:03:58  Clrd-22:16:26
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PAN MA 82ZM99  VIN: 1N4DL01D6WC102491
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
CITE ISSUED FOR SPEED ON FEDERAL ST

08-24160        2216 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    ELKS LODGE - 5 CHURCH ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:17:30  Enrt-22:18:11  Arvd-22:18:14  Clrd-22:28:37
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:17:31                 Arvd-22:20:26  Clrd-22:28:34
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Zone - North side door.

         Narrative:      
CHECKED EXTERIOR, ALL APPEARS SECURE

08-24162        2328 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    279 MOUNTAIN RD @ 173 MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:28:31  Clrd-23:41:41
           Vehicle:    WHI 1996 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAN MA 15BZ99  VIN: 1NXBB02E3TZ455154
           Vehicle:    WHI 1996 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAN MA 15BZ99  VIN: 1NXBB02E3TZ455154
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24163        2344 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    30 FEDERAL ST @ 4 AMES ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:44:57  Clrd-23:52:07
           Vehicle:    GRN 2005 MINI COOPER  Reg: PAN MA 86CE06  VIN: WMWRF334X5TF61723
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24165        2357 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:57:18  Clrd-09/19/2008 @ 00:03:23
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 JEEP LIBERT  Reg: PAN MA 29MM70  VIN: 1J4GL58K94W275713
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

For Date: 09/19/2008  -  Friday   

08-24166        0000 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 359] CLEARY JEWELERS - 248 MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:00:33  Clrd-00:08:05
           Vehicle:    BLK 1997 SAA 900  Reg: PC MA 27ZK36  VIN: YS3DF55N3V2045276
         Narrative:      
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Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24167        0011 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    OPPOSITE FYE - MAIN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:11:16  Clrd-00:24:12
           Vehicle:    WHI 1999 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PC MA 99HF08  VIN: 2T1BR12E0XC101956
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24169        0035 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    289 MAIN ST @ 4 COURT SQ
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:35:45  Clrd-00:41:53
           Vehicle:    BLK 1997 TOYT 4RUN6  Reg: PAN MA 2705SW  VIN: JT3HN86R1V0083572
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24170        0059 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    394 FEDERAL ST @ 2 BOWLES ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:59:40  Clrd-01:07:08
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 CHEV SE COBALT  Reg: PAN MA 61HS15  VIN: 1G1AL52F857657971
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for defective   
equipment.

08-24171        0114 FIGHT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    425 MAIN ST @ 14 HOPE ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:15:50  Enrt-01:15:57  Arvd-01:16:32  Clrd-01:27:34
   Location Change:    CONGRESS ST [Modified: 09/19/20080118]
                       INVOLVED PARTIES LOCATED                                                                
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:15:51  Enrt-01:15:59  Arvd-01:16:41  Clrd-01:27:24
   Location Change:    CONGRESS ST [Modified: 09/19/20080118]
                       INVOLVED PARTIES LOCATED                                                                
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:15:52  Enrt-01:16:01  Arvd-01:16:39  Clrd-01:24:27
   Location Change:    CONGRESS ST [Modified: 09/19/20080118]
                       INVOLVED PARTIES LOCATED                                                                
             

         Narrative:      
Report of a fight beginning at this location.

         Narrative:      
Caller reports 4 male parties about to fight. RP hung up   
before more information could be obtained.

         Narrative:      
It was two friends arguing. They were separated and moved   
along. Peace was restored.

         Narrative:      
Friends having a verbal arguement.
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08-24172        0127 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 178] BICYCLE WORLD INC - 104 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:27:54  Clrd-01:30:09
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 CHEV SE COBALT  Reg: PC MA 61HS15  VIN: 1G1AL52F857657971
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24173        0131 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    APPLEBEE'S - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-01:31:38  Clrd-01:35:23
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 SAA SE 95  Reg: PAS MA FP5733  VIN: YS3EF48Z2Y3011020
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Oper. issued verbal warning for 89/9.

08-24175        0208 UNKNOWN PROBLEM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-02:09:36                 Arvd-02:14:44  Clrd-02:20:25
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:09:38                 Arvd-02:14:43  Clrd-02:19:03
         Narrative:      

Caller states she took her dog and heard a male party   
sobbing. Believes that he is walking and headed towards   
Turners Falls.

         Narrative:      
Searched the area, could not locate anyone.

08-24176        0259 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 524] MCDONALDS - 285 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-02:59:59  Clrd-03:22:35
         Narrative:      

Running radar in the area of Goly's.

08-24182        0705 ACCIDENT WITH INJURIES Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    221 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:10:55                 Arvd-07:11:14  Clrd-07:44:38
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-07:10:58                 Arvd-07:11:15  Clrd-07:44:40
           Vehicle:    BLK 1999 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PC MA 761DFS  VIN: 2T1BR12E0XC162627
             Towed:    For: Accident By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
 Refer To Citation:      M7200176
         Narrative:      

Numerous 911 calls repoprting a car into a pole in this   
area.  BHA and FD sent as well.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1208-AR
           Summons:    POLITIS, JOYCE M       
           Address:    54 RIVERSIDE DR    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/12/1955
           Charges:    OPERATING A MV NEGLIGENTLY SO AS TO ENDANGER
                       OUI-DRUGS
                       FAILURE TO STAY WITHIN MARKED LANES
       Refer To Accident:      08-366-AC

08-24184        0708 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 335] GOLF CART SERVICES INC - 275 WELLS ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:alarms
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TIME OF CALL-0708

TIME EN ROUTE-0708

TIME ON SCENE-0709

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0710

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

08-24185        0734 ILLEGAL DUMPING Investigated    
  Location/Address:    1 ARCH PL
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-07:37:02                 Arvd-07:52:04  Clrd-07:53:56
         Narrative:      

Report of illegal dumping occurring at this location.

08-24186        0752 ANIMAL PROBLEM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EUNICE WILLIAMS DR
         Narrative:      

lost white dog in the area of the only house near the   
pumping station,M3 enroute

08-24188        0800 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    REAR OF CUMBERLAND FARMS - MAIN ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-08:00:46                 Arvd-08:00:48  Clrd-08:05:19
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Offier advised Mr Packard that he is not welcome

08-24190        0831 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 563] FAMILY DOLLAR STORE - 240 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:33:06                                Clrd-08:33:40
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:33:48                 Arvd-08:44:44  Clrd-08:52:28
           Vehicle:    GRY 1998 HOND CP CIEX2S  Reg: PC MA 77KZ93  VIN: 1HGEJ8145WL132229
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Rp stated that they   
received a call from AAA for a tow at this location.  Rp   
stated that the vehicle is reported to be stuck on a rock.    
Officer sent.

08-24192        0851 ASSAULT BY MEANS/DANG. WEAPON Services Rendered    
          Location:    GREENFIELD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:55:31                 Arvd-08:55:34  Clrd-09:04:11
         Narrative:      

Report of an assault involving a weapon.

         Narrative:      
spoke w/ rp and advised.

08-24199        0932 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    258 MAIN ST @ 2 DAVIS ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-09:32:43                 Arvd-09:32:46  Clrd-10:26:48
              Post:    AG2    
                       Disp-10:16:38                 Arvd-10:16:40  Clrd-10:27:20
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA
         Narrative:      
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m1 REPORTS PEOPLE CAMPING IN A PARKING SPOT AT THIS   
LOCATION.  SGT. TO CALL M1 ASAP.  SAME ADVISED.

         Narrative:      
Group celebating National Parking Day. Directed to  M ayors   
office for  proper permits etc

08-24200        0955 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:03:28                 Arvd-10:03:29  Clrd-10:08:13
         Narrative:      

subject in for restraining order service

08-24202        1022 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:24:01                                Clrd-10:31:43
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

         Narrative:      
dropped off folder.

08-24210        1123 SPEEDERS No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF #330 - LEYDEN RD
         Narrative:      

Report of speeding motor vehicle(s) at this location.rp   
reporting speed up since ,speed trailer moved.Patrols   
requested

08-24206        1223 TRESPASSING No Action Required    
          Location:    GREENFIELD GARDENS
         Narrative:      

TRESPASS NOTICE given to Name/Address:Luvilee Keeney 31   
Forbes Ct

He/She prohibited from entering/remaining upon the land, or   
building OWNED BY and LOCATED AT:Greenfield Gardens

TRESPASS NOTICE served by Name/Agency:Deputy Sheriff    
C.Smith

DATE and TIME of service:09/19/08 at 0950

METHOD OF TRESPASS NOTICE DELIVERY:in hand

08-24207        1226 TRESPASSING No Action Required    
          Location:    GREENFIELD GARDENS
         Narrative:      

TRESPASS NOTICE given to Name/Address:Vicki Colby 31 Forbes   
Ct

He/She prohibited from entering/remaining upon the land, or   
building OWNED BY and LOCATED AT:Greenfield Gardens

TRESPASS NOTICE served by Name/Agency:Deputy Sheriff C.Smith

DATE and TIME of service:09/19/08 at 0950

METHOD OF TRESPASS NOTICE DELIVERY:in hand
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08-24211        1318 SPEEDERS No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF #46 - TURNERS FALLS RD
         Narrative:      

rp reports two consecutive vehicles speeding while she   
crossed the road to pick up her mail,close call,speeding   
complaint,requests patrols

08-24212        1353 ACCOSTING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BIG Y PARKING LOT - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:54:45                 Arvd-14:06:11  Clrd-14:20:36
           Vehicle:    WHI 1996 PONT SE GRANAM  Reg: PC MA 52TZ73  VIN: 1G2NE52T1TC729627
         Narrative:      

RP STATES THAT HER SON WAS JUST ACCOSTED BY A FEMALE AT THIS   
LOCATION.  OFFICER SENT.

         Narrative:      
options advised

08-24214        1506 M/V THEFT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1422] CAFE KOKO - 204 MAIN ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-15:09:07                 Arvd-15:19:07  Clrd-15:28:11
         Narrative:      

Report of a stolen motor vehicle.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was towed on 09/18/08 0110 hours.  Advised OFC 117.

         Narrative:      
Dispatch confirmed vehicle had not been towed by our   
department. Spoke with RP and obtained vehicle and report   
information. Vehicle's registration found to be expired and   
requested dispatch to contact SP to inquire if they had   
towed the vehicle. Dispatch advised that our department   
towed the vehicle due to expired registration - Koch's Auto.   
RP advised.

08-24217        1602 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    304 PLAIN RD
         Narrative:      

RP called to ask a landlord tenant question.  Advised to   
call GPD non emergency number, not 911.

         Narrative:      
RP called back several times while emergency calls were   
going on.  He was advised that an officer would contact him   
when they are available.

         Narrative:      
Per 105 RP was advised to go to the courthouse to file   
eviction paperwork.

08-24216        1603 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    4 OSGOOD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:03:48                 Arvd-16:05:42  Clrd-16:08:24
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
No parties matching description given by dispatch, nor any   
disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
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B/M and B/F arguing.  The male grabbed the female and it   
appeared that he was going to strike her.

08-24218        1604 HIT&RUN Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    BETWEEN PIERCE ST AND ALLEN ST - 242 CHAPMAN ST @ 2 ALLEN ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-16:06:13                 Arvd-16:08:39  Clrd-16:39:41
   Location Change:    12 BEECH ST [Modified: 09/19/20081613]
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.   RP states that there   
may have been a child hit by car.

         Narrative:      
BHA en route. GFD en route.

         Narrative:      
Child located by FD at 12 Beech St.

         Narrative:      
BHA sent at the request of OFC 117 to 12 Beech St.

         Narrative:      
All officers advised to BOLO for a red truck with a older   
male being the operator.

         Narrative:      
Same investigated and report issued. Suspect vehicle a red   
colored sedan (possibly a Dodge), with white male operator,   
middle-aged, with black and grey hair balding in a pony tail   
and two hoop ear rings in his left ear. See report.

       Refer To Accident:      08-367-AC

08-24219        1614 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    JAMES ST @ HOPE ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:  Smoke and odor of plastic

TIME OF CALL-  1614

TIME EN ROUTE-  1617

TIME ON SCENE-  1618

TIME UNDER CONTROL-  1621

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-  1625

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-  1626

08-24220        1619 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    108 ASTER CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:20:45                 Arvd-16:27:43  Clrd-17:19:09
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-24221        1631 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 195] MCDONALDS - 208 MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Report of an RV leaking gas.  E5 enroute 1631.

         Narrative:      
71 on callback.

         Narrative:      
On scene 1638.
Clear 1646.
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08-24223        1640 A&B Investigated    
  Location/Address:    11 BEECH ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-16:40:09  Clrd-16:54:20
         Narrative:      

OFC 117 speaking with parties at a the above location   
regarding a an incident that occurred in school today.

         Narrative:      
While on previous call I was approched by Barbara Cotelle,   
mother of 13 year old Jeffrey Taylor, who reported her son   
was struck earlier today by a Terrance Crowder (another   
student), while at the Greenfield Middle School. Same   
indicated incident was reported to school nurse. Advised   
same that incident should have been forwarded to S.S.O. Ofc.   
Westerling and she will contact him on Monday. This call   
will be forwarded to Ofc. Westerling to confirm notification   
of incident.

08-24224        1647 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    33 FORBES CT
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-17:23:06                 Arvd-17:25:08  Clrd-17:38:01
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with resident, Hiedy Arzuaga, and advised her of   
report. Same indicated that she had raised her voice to a   
high level due to her children's behavior but did not strike   
either of her two children. Same requested children come   
downstairs. I observed no visible injury and both children   
were smiling and appeared happy. Resident refused to allow   
me entry into the apartment.

08-24225        1649 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    6 OSGOOD ST 8
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-19:21:41                 Arvd-19:21:43  Clrd-19:35:05
         Narrative:      

Caller requests to speak with an officer regarding a female   
opening a Berkshire Gas account in her name.

         Narrative:      
Contacted RP by telephone form the police department. Same   
reported that she resided at address with Judy Ferris and   
that after moving out she found that the Berkshire Gas bill   
was in her name (without her consent or having ordered   
service). Same has no documentation. Same indicated   
Berkshire Gas is attempting to have current tenants pay   
bill. Same advised to contact PD if assistance/report was   
needed.

08-24227        1719 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 366] NEWTON STREET SCHOOL - 70 SHELBURNE RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:20:21                 Arvd-17:25:06  Clrd-17:32:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2007 VOLK PASSAT  Reg: PC MA 53NY65  VIN: WVWTK73CX7E000039
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  motion detector indicated.   
 Officers snet.

         Narrative:      
Set off by employee.
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08-24228        1734 ACCIDENT Investigated    
          Location:    ROTARY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:35:11                 Arvd-17:36:09  Clrd-17:58:01
           Vehicle:    GRN 2000 CHEV SE PRIZM  Reg: PC MA 45HG08  VIN: 1Y1SK5280YZ433405
           Vehicle:        2004 GMC  Reg: PC PA FWW6247  VIN: 1GKFK66U84J195741
         Narrative:      

Officer reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
Minor accident, no injuries, information exchanged.

08-24231        1838 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1245] 4 ARMORY STREET APARTMENTS/MIDDLE FLOOR LEFT - 4 ARMORY ST 5
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:39:55                 Arvd-18:40:22  Clrd-19:15:19
   Location Change:    41 UNION ST 6 [Modified: 09/19/20081858]
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-18:54:41                 Arvd-18:54:44  Clrd-19:15:59
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  RP states that a   
group of kids heard a female party screaming and looked to   
be "cut up".  RP calling on behalf of kids in the   
neighborhood.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Assisted at location. I had contacted building owner - Ted   
Burrell, bytelephone who confirmed a Dawn Lopez resides in   
apartment. Officers on scene had no response at door.   
Dispatch located phone number for Lopez who confirmed she   
resides at address and would come to the door. Still no   
response at door. Dispatch called back Lopez who now   
indicated she was at 41 Union St #6. Lt.Gordon ordered   
forced entry into apartment to ensure safety and well being   
of Lopez. Forced entry made by Ofc. Sumner (side entry   
door). Apartment cleared and no one present. Officers Sumner   
and Graves to 41 Union to check welfare of Lopez.

         Narrative:      
Forced entry through rear door, apt cleared. No one present.   
Resident located and informed of actions. Same stated that   
she had not been home for two days.

08-24232        1845 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    10 SILVER ST @ 380 HIGH ST
              Post:    BLT2    
                       Disp-18:46:05                 Arvd-18:46:07  Clrd-18:48:33
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 FORD ESCAPE  Reg: PC MA 27KN93  VIN: 1FMYU92163KC75040
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24235        1932 TRESPASSING No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    31 FORBES CT
         Narrative:      

TRESPASS NOTICE given to Name/Address:  Luvilee Kenney   
(minor) Vicki Colby (mother

He/She prohibited from entering/remaining upon the land, or   
building OWNED BY and LOCATED AT:
31 Forbes Ct

TRESPASS NOTICE served by Name/Agency:  Carol Smith, Deputy   
Sheriff

DATE and TIME of service:  09/19/08 0950hours

METHOD OF TRESPASS NOTICE DELIVERY:  in hand
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08-24236        1936 DRUNK PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 590] RITE AID - 107 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:37:28                 Arvd-19:41:54  Clrd-19:45:08
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated male at this location.

         Narrative:      
GOA, spoke with employee who stated male left when asked

08-24237        1944 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

FD dispatched to plug in Box 823.

         Narrative:      
Box 823 is back on auto.

08-24239        2045 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    57 LAUREL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:49:33                 Arvd-20:57:13  Clrd-21:05:18
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene with BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 enroute 2050.
On scene 2052.
66 and 75 on callback.
E5 clear 2100.

         Narrative:      
Subject transported to FMC by BHA. Possible overdose of   
prescription medication.

         Narrative:      
In Quarters 2106.

08-24242        2139 DRUNK PERSON Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 773] RYAN & CASEY INC - 55 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:39:56                 Arvd-21:41:05  Clrd-21:47:54
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated male chasing a female on Main St.

         Narrative:      
2 males in front of the Wine Rack stated thar there was a   
boyfriend and girlfriend who had been arguing for a while,   
female left area and the male left a few minutes later.

08-24243        2152 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    304 PLAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:53:13                 Arvd-21:58:48  Clrd-22:06:39
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.
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         Narrative:      
Male in front apartment house sitting for resident. No   
problem at this time.

08-24244        2154 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    WILDWOOD AVE
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-21:54:41  Clrd-22:03:13
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 NISS SE S18  Reg: PAN MA 87AM63  VIN: 3N1CB51D54L480750
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for defective equipment - drivers side rear   
tail light, WB on Wildwood Ave. Oper/owner advised same was   
broken today when she backed into a dumpster.

08-24245        2224 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    ACROSS FROM MURPHY PARK - 55 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:25:54                 Arvd-22:28:28  Clrd-22:42:52
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-22:29:37                 Arvd-22:33:29  Clrd-22:38:30
         Narrative:      

Unknown caller reports a group of kids threw a bottle at his   
vehicle while he was driving by.  He reports no damage to   
his vehicle.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 2230.
68 & 66 on callback.
E5 clear 2235.

         Narrative:      
Assisted.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with small gathering at house in the area of Murphy   
Park, same stated that there was no one known to have thrown   
a bottle, no glass in the roadway in this area.

08-24246        2307 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    176 DAVIS ST @ 51 GARFIELD ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:09:03                 Arvd-23:13:41  Clrd-23:27:25
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE: Caller reports a couch on fire.
2305 E5 ENROUTE
2307 ON SCENE
2310 UNDER CONTROL AND OVER HAULING
2315 COMMAND REQUESTS C2 IS CONTACT AND ADVISE
2324 CLEAR

         Narrative:      
RP stated that he saw a W/M light the couch and then walk   
off. He described him as 5'11" Wearing a baseball cap and   
baggy pants

       Refer To Incident:      08-952-OF

08-24247        2327 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    124 DAVIS ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:27:30  Clrd-23:28:51
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              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:29:05                 Arvd-23:29:08  Clrd-23:38:46
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE: E5 ENROUTE TO CHECK WITH PD ON A COOKING FIRE AT   
THIS LOCATION, PD ON SCENE, PREMIT ISSUED, E5 WILL BE   
HEADING TO QUARTERS. THIS WAS A DRIVE BY FOR FIRE ON THE WAY   
BACK FROM COUCH FIRE CALL. NOTHING NEEDED BY FIRE AT THIS   
LOCATION.

         Narrative:      
Searched the area, located two males sitting by a cooking   
fire in the area of 124 Davis St.  Subject do not appear to   
be involved.  Report issued.

08-24248        2332 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    228 FEDERAL ST @ 2 PIERCE ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:32:46  Clrd-23:41:51
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:43:56                 Arvd-23:44:16  Clrd-23:44:19
           Vehicle:    BLU 2005 CHEV SE COBALT  Reg: PAS MA RSH140  VIN: 1G1AL52F257651292
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for stop sign   
violation.

08-24249        2348 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR KING 'S GYM - MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:48:32  Clrd-23:55:10
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 NISS SE MAXIMA  Reg: PAN MA 762ZZR  VIN: JN1CA21D2VM528164
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for defective   
headlight.

08-24250        2352 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    10 SILVER ST @ 380 HIGH ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-23:52:25  Clrd-09/20/2008 @ 00:08:42
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 HOND CP ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 7495ZK  VIN: 1HGCM72694A019515
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 HOND CP ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 7495ZK  VIN: 1HGCM72694A019515
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/17 and 90/6. Red sox border.

08-24251        2352 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    NEAR CLEARY JEWERLY - MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:52:53  Clrd-09/20/2008 @ 00:03:45
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 TOYT CELICA  Reg: PC MA 54FW32  VIN: JTDDY32T220059010
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

For Date: 09/20/2008  -  Saturday   
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08-24252        0003 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR MONKEY TREE - MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:03:54  Clrd-00:15:20
           Vehicle:    BLU 2003 VOLK JETTA  Reg: PC MA 83ZJ62  VIN: WVWSK61J23W462929
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24253        0009 FIRE, ALARM Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    41 UNION ST
         Narrative:      

CALLER REPORTS THE FIRE ALARMS SOUNDING   
E5 ENROUTE 0008
E5 ON SCENE 0009
E5 REPORTS THEY ARE IN SERVICE
0015 CLEAR AND RETURNING LANDLORD ON SCENE
0018 BIQ

08-24254        0011 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    72 CHAPMAN ST @ 2 CHAPMAN CT
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:11:16  Clrd-00:21:32
           Vehicle:    GRY 1987 BMW 325I  Reg: PAN MA 46ZL99  VIN: WBABB130XH1928180
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for stop sign violation and   
fail to inspect.

08-24256        0040 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    OSGOOD ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:40:51  Clrd-00:48:53
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 JEEP CHEROK  Reg: PAN MA 86TE61  VIN: 1J4FF48S31L624634
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for speeding.

08-24257        0052 FIGHT Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1139] EASY STREET NIGHTCLUB - 10 FISKE AVE
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:53:36                 Arvd-00:53:38  Clrd-01:15:47
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:53:41                 Arvd-00:53:44  Clrd-01:14:32
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:53:46                 Arvd-00:53:48  Clrd-01:16:53
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location.

         Narrative:      
Officer requested an ambulance for male that was punched in   
the head. BHA detailed

         Narrative:      
I will be summoning Mr. Turner to court for A&B. The victim   
will be transported to the hospital.

         Narrative:      
Assisted units.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1209-AR
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           Summons:    TURNER, DARNELL L       
           Address:    61 4TH ST    TURNERS FALLS, MA
               DOB:    09/28/1973
           Charges:    A&B

08-24258        0121 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    30 FEDERAL ST @ 4 AMES ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:21:30  Clrd-02:46:13
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/20/20080144]
                       booking prisoner                                                                        
             

              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:23:18                 Arvd-01:23:20  Clrd-01:56:13
           Vehicle:    BLU 1994 JEEP GRACHE  Reg: PC MA 54FE87  VIN: 1J4GZ58Y5RC231199
             Towed:    For: Othe/ ARREST By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
Arrived 0140

         Narrative:      
Female being transported 0137

         Narrative:      
End of courtesy transport 0153

         Narrative:      
One under arrest for 90/23/E and 90/20.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1210-AR
            Arrest:    PARKER, SABRINA ANN       
           Address:    150 THIRD ST    TURNERS FALLS, MA
               DOB:    10/17/1984
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP  MV WITH, SUBSQ OFF.
                       EXPIRED INSPECTION STICKER
        Refer To Summons:      08-1211-AR
           Summons:    CHAN, JENNIFER M       
           Address:    95 FIFTH ST APT2   TURNERS FALLS, MA
               DOB:    05/16/1985
           Charges:    ALLOWING AN IMPROPER PERSON TO OPERATE A MV

08-24259        0136 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR MOHAWK TRL - MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:36:55  Clrd-01:45:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2005 VOLK TOUARE  Reg: PAV MA DRYFLI  VIN: WVGMM77L05D067756
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for operating   
without tail lights.

08-24265        0358 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR MAGIC FUEL - BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-03:58:37  Clrd-04:11:35
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-04:02:38                 Arvd-04:02:41  Clrd-04:04:12
           Vehicle:    BRO 1995 PONT VN TRASPO  Reg: PAN MA 14EH89  VIN: 1GMDU06L8ST245505
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/20.

08-24266        0411 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH OF EXIT 26 - INTERSTATE 91
              Post:    C2    
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                                                     Arvd-04:11:50  Clrd-04:21:03
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-04:15:24                 Arvd-04:16:29  Clrd-04:19:19
           Vehicle:    GRN 2001 SE LEXS IS300  Reg: PAN MA 14VB67  VIN: JTHBD182710007682
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/7 (tail lights).

08-24267        0415 PARKING PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    22 BEECH ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-04:19:31                 Arvd-04:23:15  Clrd-04:46:54
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.Small red car   
blocking driveway.RP stated he has not seen the car in area   
before

         Narrative:      
I observed the motor vehicle blocking the driveway so that   
the resident is unable to get out. I ticketed the motor   
vehicle and had it towed per ID #127.

         Narrative:      
After the two truck arrived. The owner of the mv came out.   
She paid the drop fee.

08-24268        0433 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    NORTH OF EXIT 26 - INTERSTATE 91
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-04:33:34  Clrd-04:45:38
           Vehicle:    BLK 1994 MAZD B2300  Reg: PC MA 17KF58  VIN: 4F4CR12A0RTM18401
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24270        0604 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    304 CHAPMAN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 ENROUTE 0605
ON SCENE 0607
IN SERVICE 0610
CLEAR 0631

08-24273        0723 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF TRAVER CT - CONGRESS ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-07:24:26                 Arvd-07:28:45  Clrd-07:34:26
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:24:28                 Arvd-07:28:41  Clrd-07:36:36
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-07:29:14                 Arvd-07:29:16  Clrd-07:36:37
   Location Change:    HIGHLAND POND [Modified: 09/20/20080732]
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle goa. Spoke with RP who reported female had been   
walking around on cell phone and appeared to be under the   
influence of drugs or alcohol. Male in vehicle then met with   
female yelling obscenities. RP reported when he went in to   
call 911 other neighbors were speaking with parties so he   
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believes female left with male. Checked area and unable to   
locate.

08-24274        0803 B&E MOTOR VEH No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    45 HAYWOOD ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering into a motor vehicle at this   
location.  cell phone and prescription sunglasses taken.  Rp   
just wanted to have it logged incase these items were found.   
 Rp was not interested in speaking to a Officer.

08-24275        0841 ANIMAL PROBLEM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    59 LINCOLN ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-08:42:44                 Arvd-08:42:46  Clrd-09:01:58
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-08:42:49                 Arvd-08:42:51  Clrd-08:55:35
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:42:55                 Arvd-08:42:56  Clrd-09:23:02
         Narrative:      

bear in the yard

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.

08-24276        0923 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    78 HASTINGS ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:24:03                 Arvd-09:24:45  Clrd-09:47:27
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:24:05                 Arvd-09:24:47  Clrd-09:47:28
         Narrative:      

bear in yard

         Narrative:      
moved the bear back up onto the mountain, above beacon   
field.

08-24277        0936 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Dispatcher assisted citizen at this location.  Rp had   
questions about how to stop receiving calls from   
telemarketers.  Rp advised of options.

08-24278        0943 FIRE MASTER BOX Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated.  Fire department notified.

CALL TYPE:BOX 996

TIME OF CALL-0943

TIME EN ROUTE-0943

TIME ON SCENE-0945

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1002

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1008

08-24279        0949 RESTRAINING ORDER Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    497 MAIN ST 3B
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              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:58:48                 Arvd-10:00:03  Clrd-10:05:24
         Narrative:      

subject requesting assistance with property pick up as   
ordered by a judge,docket # 08ro0169

         Narrative:      
plaintiff does not answer the phone

08-24280        0956 ACCIDENT SUMMONS APPLICATION    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1011] HOME DEPOT - 264 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-09:56:56                 Arvd-10:06:33  Clrd-10:40:39
           Vehicle:    BRO 2006 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 39RD21  VIN: 5TEUU42N36Z271052
           Vehicle:    RED/WHI 1978 CHEV TK PU  Reg: CO MA 401354  VIN: CCL338B137410
 Refer To Citation:      M7199614
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP. Investigation led to locating suspect   
operator of hit and run inside Home Depot. Same issued   
criminal application citation. See report.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1212-AR
           Summons:    FULLER, JOHN H       
           Address:    48 RANDALL RD    MONTAGUE, MA
               DOB:    04/02/1941
           Charges:    LEAVE SCENE OF PROPERTY DAMAGE
                       FAILURE TO USE CARE-START,STOP,BACKING,TURNING
       Refer To Accident:      08-368-AC

08-24282        1010 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    497 MAIN ST 3B
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:11:40                 Arvd-10:11:42  Clrd-10:22:24
         Narrative:      

property pick up ,plaintiff called to ok pick up,enroute,

         Narrative:      
08ro0169

         Narrative:      
Ms. Oliver pick up her belongings.

08-24284        1042 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 ROBBINS RD @ 208 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-10:43:07                 Arvd-10:43:09  Clrd-10:52:30
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 DODG SE STRATUS  Reg: PC CT 994UTF
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.CT REG   
994UTF

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for failure to obey traffic sign.

08-24289        1201 RESTRAINING ORDER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    12 LAUREL ST
         Narrative:      

subject in for property pick up

         Narrative:      
not available for pick up today 1300 tomorrow

08-24290        1202 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    9 FREDERICK RD
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         Narrative:      
CALL TYPE:alarm sounding

TIME OF CALL-1200

TIME EN ROUTE-1202

TIME ON SCENE-1205

TIME UNDER CONTROL-1209

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1216

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1223

08-24291        1217 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1133] YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:18:15                                Clrd-12:35:56
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:05:32                 Arvd-13:05:35  Clrd-13:14:11
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

       Refer To Incident:      08-953-OF

08-24293        1233 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SCHOOL PLAYGROUND - WASHINGTON ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:33:58                 Arvd-12:46:31  Clrd-13:06:31
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:36:01                 Arvd-12:46:30  Clrd-13:05:27
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:46:35                 Arvd-12:47:20  Clrd-13:05:12
              Post:    A3    
                                                     Arvd-12:50:18  Clrd-13:00:33
         Narrative:      

bear in the playground area

         Narrative:      
Checked area and alerted several residents with pets oustide   
on Hope St.

         Narrative:      
Located and deployed bean bag round.  Bear was struck and   
fled South.

         Narrative:      
bear moved along forceable

08-24294        1257 LARCENY Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 402] GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-13:03:20                 Arvd-13:05:37  Clrd-13:31:03
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with the RP.  She reported an unauthorized charge of   
over $500 was made on her checking account.  See report for   
more information.

       Refer To Incident:      08-954-OF

08-24295        1414 RESTRAINING ORDER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 305] AMERADA HESS - 245 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-14:18:15                 Arvd-14:18:17  Clrd-14:28:01
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   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/20/20081418]
         Narrative:      

Rp stated that he has not been to work for the past two   
night but he believes the other involved party has been   
going there to harass him about the restraining order.  Rp   
to speak with a Officer on the phone.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with caller who reported he believes friends of his   
ex-girlfriend, of whom he has an active 209A Order against,   
went to his workplace last night with the intent to harass   
him, however he was not there. Same was advised that no   
violation of the order occurred.

08-24298        1542 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    42.5 ADAMS RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:44:01  Enrt-15:52:32  Arvd-15:54:31  Clrd-16:21:09
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 HOND CP PRELUD  Reg: PAN MA 45AR63  VIN: JHMBB6247VC013886
           Vehicle:    GRY 2009 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PC CT 226WZH
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  RP states minor car   
accident no injuries.

         Narrative:      
MINOR ACCIDENT, INFORMATION EXCHANGED, FOCUS PULLED TO RIGHT   
THEN PUT BLINKER ON TO GO LEFT INTO DRIVEWAY, PRELUDE PASSED   
ON LEFT THINKING FOCUS WAS PULLING TO SIDE OF ROADWAY, REAR   
RIGHT DAMAGE ON PRELUDE, FRONT LEFT DAMAGE ON FOCUS.

08-24300        1554 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-15:54:55  Clrd-16:10:17
         Narrative:      

Running radar at this location.

         Narrative:      
Running radar at this location.

08-24301        1604 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    37 FORBES CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:25:35                 Arvd-16:29:53  Clrd-16:35:11
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/20/20081625]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  Rp reports her   
ex never picked up the kids yesterday, which there is a   
court order that he has them on the weekends.  Officer to   
call rp back.

         Narrative:      
Ms. Lorenzo advised that her ex Smith, per probate court   
orders is to pick up the children every weekend for   
visitation. this weekend he has not. she was advised to   
contact probate court with the information.

08-24303        1629 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CINGULAR - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:32:03  Clrd-17:24:27
         Narrative:      

Owner request officers to stand by during employee   
termination.

08-24304        1632 UNRULY YOUTH Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 168] GREENFIELDS MARKET - 144 MAIN ST
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              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:36:09  Enrt-16:40:02  Arvd-16:44:45  Clrd-16:45:47
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  RP states that two   
14-15 year old B/M were urinating on the side of the   
building at the above location.  One was wearing a white t   
shirt and jeans, the other a black t shirt and jeans.  No   
officers available at this time.  Subjects last seen walking   
behind Green Fields Market.

08-24305        1654 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    26 ELM TER C
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24306        1716 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:24:33                                Clrd-17:31:57
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:43:14                 Arvd-17:43:15  Clrd-17:45:24
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
to speak with an officer regarding a miscommunication with   
his ex regarding child visitation.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Smith and Lorenzo surrounding probate orders   
involving visitation rights. Lorenzo stated that due to   
Smith not picking up the children on Friday evening that she   
was not to allow him to have the children this weekend as   
ordered by the court. Smith advised that it was   
miscommuncation and that he just purchased a new cell phone   
and number. He was advised of probate court options and to   
report same.

08-24307        1732 UNRULY YOUTH Investigated    
  Location/Address:    145 MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:33:02                 Arvd-17:33:04  Clrd-17:39:05
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  RP states that a   
bicyclist was hit by someone shooting a bb gun in the area.    
Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke to the RP, reports a male on a bicycle stopped and   
started yelling at children playing basketball in the   
driveway. Cyclist was swearing about being hit with a BB.   
Could not locate cyclist.

08-24309        1805 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    90 PIERCE ST @ 265 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-18:05:01  Clrd-18:39:26
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/20/20081814]
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:05:24                 Arvd-18:10:09  Clrd-18:14:21
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 123.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1213-AR
            Arrest:    OUIMETTE, ADAM        
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           Address:    1 BIRCH ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    10/02/1987
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-24311        1833 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    16 BAYBERRY CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:18:30                 Arvd-19:47:45  Clrd-19:58:33
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls from a   
Comcast affiliate.  Officer to call rp back.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP, she has been receiving phone calls from VA,   
stating they are from Comcast. Comcast does not have any   
knowledge of "Call Pro Incorp."  I was able to call the   
phone number given 703 330-0318 it went to a voice mail. I   
left a message.

08-24310        1835 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST G3
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:co detector sounding

TIME OF CALL-1835

TIME EN ROUTE-1836

TIME ON SCENE-1838

TIME UNDER CONTROL-1843

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1848

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1850

08-24313        1853 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    44 BROOKSIDE AVE
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:thick smoke from chimney

TIME OF CALL-1853

TIME EN ROUTE-1854

TIME ON SCENE-1902

TIME UNDER CONTROL-1906

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1909

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1921

08-24316        1948 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    158 PETTY PLAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:51:48                                Clrd-19:51:58
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:58:57                 Arvd-19:58:58  Clrd-20:02:49
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/20/20081959]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP states that   
she hit a dog at the above location and now it must be   
euthanized.  RP would like to speak with an officer to make   
sure they have the neccessary paperwork filled out.  Officer   
speaking with party in the lobby.

         Narrative:      
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Spoke with RP.

08-24318        2054 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CHERRY ST @ FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:54:53  Clrd-21:13:55
           Vehicle:    BLU 2003 MAZD VN WAGON  Reg: PAN MA 96NN37  VIN: JM3LW28A530368173
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
ADVISED OF STOP SIGN VIOLATION

08-24319        2101 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CONWAY ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-21:02:19  Clrd-21:10:52
         Narrative:      

Running radar at this location.

08-24320        2116 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    DAVIS ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-21:17:38  Clrd-21:21:27

08-24321        2121 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    265 CHAPMAN ST @ 90 PIERCE ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-21:21:30  Clrd-21:30:34
           Vehicle:    GRN 2003 SUBA LEGACY  Reg: PC MA 55TZ73  VIN: 4S3BH635437302169
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 89/9.

08-24322        2131 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    2 RIDDELL ST @ 256 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-21:31:50  Clrd-21:40:33
           Vehicle:    BRO 1998 DODG VN CARAVA  Reg: PC MA 420XGZ  VIN: 2B4FP2539WR584592
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 89/9.

08-24323        2143 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    173 MAIN ST @ 14 MILES ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-21:43:25  Clrd-21:45:35
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA SN49AJ
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
ADVISED OF TAIL LIGHT OUT

08-24324        2148 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    424 DAVIS ST @ 253 SILVER ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-21:48:02  Clrd-21:56:03
           Vehicle:    GRY 1996 CHEV SE LUMINA  Reg: PC MA 41KH94  VIN: 2G1WL52M5T9182490
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90/7 defective tail lights.

08-24327        2209 ALARM, BURGLAR Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 518] NORTH PARISH SCHOOL - 1 PLACE TER
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:10:09                 Arvd-22:11:30  Clrd-22:33:38
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  no zone indicated.    
Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Found open door on the west side of the building, searched   
the building, could not locate anyone in the building.   
Keyholder on scene to reset the alarm.

08-24328        2210 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    40 PLANTATION CIR
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:Unknown smell in house.

TIME OF CALL-2210

TIME EN ROUTE-2211

TIME ON SCENE-2217

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-2234

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-2243

08-24329        2215 ERRATIC OPERATION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:16:09                 Arvd-22:16:10  Clrd-22:19:17
   Location Change:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/20/20082216]
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.    
RP states that a SUV type vehicle behind her has been   
swerving all over the road.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
SPOKE WITH OPERATOR, STATED HE HAD NO IDEA HOW OR WHY CALLER   
STATED HIS DRIVING WAS ERRATIC, NO ETOH INVOLVED , DRIVER   
JUST GETTING OUT OF WORK

08-24330        2221 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:23:50                 Arvd-22:25:55  Clrd-22:46:34
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
to speak with an officer regarding retrieving his property   
from his girlfirend.  Officer speaking with party in the   
lobby.

         Narrative:      
RELATIONSHIP DISPUTE, PROPERTY EXCHANGE MAY OCCUR TOMORROW,   
WESTON REQUESTING ASSISTANCE DUE TO NEW BOYFRIEND AT   
LOCATION.

08-24331        2344 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    182 HIGH ST @ 94 BEACON ST
              Post:    C2    
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                                                     Arvd-23:44:49  Clrd-09/21/2008 @ 00:07:23
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:46:59                 Arvd-23:47:00  Clrd-23:57:26
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 KIA SU SORENTO  Reg: PC CT 207KZD
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24332        2357 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    MATRESS OUTLET - MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:57:31  Clrd-09/21/2008 @ 00:12:46
           Vehicle:    BRO 2000 CHEV BLAZER  Reg: PC MA 84ST92  VIN: 1GNCT18W2YK290638
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

For Date: 09/21/2008  -  Sunday   

08-24335        0051 TRAFFIC STOP Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    NEAR LEYDEN RD - NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:51:35  Clrd-03:01:08
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/21/20080122]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION                                                       
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:54:34  Enrt-00:54:37  Arvd-00:58:48  Clrd-00:58:57
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:59:01                 Arvd-00:59:03  Clrd-01:31:34
   Location Change:    200 GREEN RIVER RD [Modified: 09/21/20080119]
                       COURTESY TRANSPORT                                                                      
             

              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-01:28:42                 Arvd-01:28:43  Clrd-01:28:48
           Vehicle:    BLU 2002 CHEV K1500  Reg: PC MA 830JHN  VIN: 2GCEK19T521156867
             Towed:    For: OUI Related By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Transporting  under arrest 0118

         Narrative:      
137 arrived 0122

         Narrative:      
One under arrest for OUI.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1214-AR
            Arrest:    GALIPAULT, EDWARD WAKEFIELD       
           Address:    93 BOYLE RD    GILL, MA
               DOB:    08/17/1961
           Charges:    SPEEDING (0-19 mph over)
                       FAILURE TO STAY WITHIN MARKED LANES
                       OUI-LIQUOR

08-24336        0147 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    LEYDEN RD @ NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:47:46  Clrd-02:02:19
           Vehicle:    RED 2004 JEEP LIBERT  Reg: PC MA 1800NR  VIN: 1J4GL48K54W144594
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24341        0833 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CLEVELAND ST
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         Narrative:      
Report of lost/found property at this location.  RP found a   
brown trifold wallet on the ground while walking.  Refer to   
08-1321-PR.

08-24342        0912 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    ARNOLD LN
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a Pit Bull running loose in the area.Dog is   
not being aggressive just wandering around.

08-24344        0927 PARKING PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    310 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:28:36                 Arvd-09:42:05  Clrd-09:49:44
           Vehicle:    BLU 1995 SUBA LEGACY  Reg: PC MA 627LW0  VIN: 4S3BK635XS7361940
         Narrative:      

Report of a parking problem at this location.  RP states   
that MA PC 627LW0 is blocking his driveway and cannot leave.   
 Officer sent.

08-24345        0943 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    257 GREEN RIVER RD
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-09:44:41                 Arvd-09:50:27  Clrd-09:53:23
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:49:48                                Clrd-09:51:40
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.GFD,GPD notified

         Narrative:      
bha all set, cleared.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 0943
Arrived 0950
Clear 0954
In quarters 1009

08-24347        0946 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    23 PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:furnance problem

TIME OF CALL-0947

TIME EN ROUTE-

TIME ON SCENE- 0947

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0949

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0950

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0952

08-24348        1043 HIT&RUN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    67 SMITH ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:52:01                 Arvd-10:59:03  Clrd-11:06:29
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/21/20081059]
           Vehicle:    BLU 2002 NISS XTERRA  Reg: PC MA 89KF58  VIN: 5N1ED28Y62C554320
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location early this   
morning.  Officer speaking with party in the lobby.
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       Refer To Accident:      08-369-AC

08-24350        1145 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    33.5 LINDEN AVE
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:46:49                 Arvd-11:49:31  Clrd-12:00:38
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:17:14                 Arvd-12:17:15  Clrd-12:29:34
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP needs VIN   
verification on his vehicle.  Officer speaking with party in   
the lobby.

         Narrative:      
.

08-24351        1200 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 342] GREENFIELD YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:01:51                 Arvd-12:04:05  Clrd-12:16:28
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:02:16                 Arvd-12:02:18  Clrd-12:16:39
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:09:30                                Clrd-12:13:00
              Post:    ALT3    
                       Disp-12:10:12                                Clrd-12:13:26
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:ALARM SOUNDING

TIME OF CALL-1158

TIME EN ROUTE-1158

TIME ON SCENE-1159

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back right after first call and stated   
that they are receiving a Burglar alarm at that time.    
Officer were dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E5 clear from the scene and on the air.

         Narrative:      
checked exterior all ok, Bob Sunderland keyholder arrived.   
checked interior, fire alarm was reading normal, burg. side   
read zone 3. Interior ok upon inspection.

         Narrative:      
All ok

08-24352        1217 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
              Post:    ALT3    
                                                     Arvd-12:17:36  Clrd-12:18:17
         Narrative:      

LT 105 counciled a youth at the above location about wearing   
a helmet on a bike.

08-24356        1320 DESPONDENT PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    6 CRESCENT ST FL1
              Post:    A1    
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                       Disp-13:21:24                 Arvd-13:25:47  Clrd-13:55:29
   Location Change:    70 PHILLIPS ST [Modified: 09/21/20081332]
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/21/20081341]
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:21:28                 Arvd-13:27:49  Clrd-13:50:00
   Location Change:    70 PHILLIPS ST [Modified: 09/21/20081332]
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/21/20081341]
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.

         Narrative:      
BHA enroute

         Narrative:      
same agreed to go with bha to fmc.

       Refer To Incident:      08-955-OF

08-24358        1331 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FEDERAL ST @ SHATTUCK ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:33:03                 Arvd-13:35:27  Clrd-13:48:52
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/21/20081347]
              Post:    ALT3    
                       Disp-13:33:05                 Arvd-13:33:53  Clrd-14:40:03
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/21/20081348]
           Vehicle:    PLE 2001 DODG SE STRATU  Reg: PC MA 551EE0  VIN: 1B3EJ46X81N686695
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  RP states that   
her mother's 12 year old foster care child is beinf unruly   
and trying to runaway.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
BHA requested by SGT 108.  BHA en route.

         Narrative:      
BHA cancelled.  Subject transporting herself to FMC.

         Narrative:      
assisted 105, followed one party to fmc, for asthma problem.

         Narrative:      
Foster child requested to be transported to station to speak   
with DSS regarding mental abuse from foster mother.  LT 105   
transported subject to station and filed a 51A.  DSS social   
worker responding.

         Narrative:      
Child released to foster parent at this time.

08-24359        1343 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    FEDERAL ST @ SHATTUCK ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE-MEDICAL

TIME OF CALL-1341

TIME EN ROUTE-1341

CANCELLED BY PD-1342

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

08-24360        1345 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 27] CUMBERLAND FARMS #6694 - 317 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    AINV2    
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                       Disp-13:47:20                 Arvd-13:50:49  Clrd-14:02:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  FD and PD sent.

         Narrative:      
Very small dent in one of the pumps (FD says pump is fine),   
a large class A camper backed into a pump as it was backing   
up. Camper left the area. (unknown if oper. knew that he   
struck pump) This occured at about 1:20 pm. Camper described   
as tan and white (bus type) with an older looking white male   
driving. RV last seen traveling south on Federal St. Clerk   
gave a plate of "63536". Unable to locate anything for that   
plate. CT was contact and will call back if they get   
anything.

08-24362        1412 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    CHEAPSIDE ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:13:36                 Arvd-14:18:17  Clrd-14:45:58
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:13:40                 Arvd-14:17:43  Clrd-14:40:53
           Vehicle:        2000 FRHT FRHT  Reg: AP WI 29571W  VIN: 1FV6HJBA0YHF30956
           Vehicle:         
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Rp reports a truck   
stuck under the bridge at this location.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Railroad Police notified a this time to check the bridge.

         Narrative:      
if railroad reports damage to bridge an accident report will   
be issued.

08-24365        1443 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
          Location:    SOMEWHERE IN GREENFIELD
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location.  RP states   
that he lost his iphone somewhere in Greenfield or Turners   
Falls.  RP did contact MPD as well.  If located please call   
RP.

08-24366        1508 UNRULY YOUTH Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 163] FOSTER SUPERMARKET - 70 ALLEN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:09:54  Enrt-15:20:16  Arvd-15:22:14  Clrd-15:25:07
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-15:22:30                 Arvd-15:22:32  Clrd-15:24:11
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  Rp stated that   
there is a group of kids walking down Conway St throwing   
things into the road that are on the curb.  Rp stated that   
they are not in the Fosters parking lot throwing water   
bottles around the parking lot.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with youth and moved same along.  Advised of   
complaints.

08-24369        1525 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    144 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-15:25:10  Clrd-15:29:36
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 185530
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
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ADVISED ABOUT FOLLOWING TOO CLOSE

08-24370        1526 ANIMAL PROBLEM Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:43:48                 Arvd-15:43:52  Clrd-15:47:59
         Narrative:      

Rp reports a small bear in this area.  EPO Kinner advised   
and is en route.

         Narrative:      
Received a second call stating that the bear is 210lbs plus.   
 EPO Kinner advised.

08-24371        1536 UNRULY YOUTH Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    POND ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:37:23                 Arvd-15:37:25  Clrd-15:40:04
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  Rp stated that   
there are two young males tormenting a female at this   
location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
MEDIATED

08-24372        1547 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    127 SILVER ST @ 430 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:48:04                 Arvd-15:48:05  Clrd-15:49:33
         Narrative:      

RP reports a vehicle operating at a high rate of speed with   
a child laying down in the back seat, unsecured.

08-24373        1630 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    31 LINDEN AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:31:13  Enrt-16:31:29  Arvd-16:33:57  Clrd-16:44:10
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
RP reports several males and one pregnant female, who came   
out on to the porch crying during the call.  RP states the   
parties recently moved into this apartment.

         Narrative:      
VERBAL ARGUMENT REPORTED, MALE GONE ON ARRIVAL

08-24375        1636 LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
          Location:    GREENFIELD
         Narrative:      

Report of lost property at this location.  A Samsung Black   
Sprint phone.  Is missing two pieces off of it.

08-24377        1759 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1069] CHARLENE MANOR NURSING HOME - 130 COLRAIN RD
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24378        1818 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NEAR MAIN - ELM ST
              Post:    B2    



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 225
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

                       Disp-18:21:03                 Arvd-18:43:18  Clrd-18:43:23
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location.  Caller   
reports kids on bikes causing a traffic problem at this   
location.  Officers sent.

08-24379        1854 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    HIGHLAND POND - HIGHLAND AVE
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Caller reports   
there was a 4 wheeler driving around the area. Rp spoke with   
rider and subject left the area. Rp is requesting extra   
checks. Units advised.

08-24380        1928 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    MOUNTAIN RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:28:38                 Arvd-19:32:33  Clrd-19:46:58
           Vehicle:         
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 CHEV CP CAVALI  Reg: PC MA 71FR14  VIN: 1G1JC12F237125248
             Towed:    For: REVO/INS By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
         Narrative:      

Montague PD has a vehicle stopped at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation and paperwork to be completed by Montague PD.

08-24382        2014 FIRE, OTHER Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    103 BURNHAM RD
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE: FIRE ALARM SOUNDING

TIME OF CALL- 2012

TIME EN ROUTE- 2014

TIME ON SCENE-
2018
TIME UNDER CONTROL-
2021

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

08-24383        2026 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    160 ELM ST @ 80 ALLEN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:26:07  Clrd-20:34:02
           Vehicle:    BRO 1997 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 41ZH18  VIN: 4T1BG22KXVU180484
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24384        2029 FIGHT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1255] SUBWAY - 343 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:31:31                 Arvd-20:31:33  Clrd-20:34:27
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location between 7 or so females.   
While taking the call, involved subjects left in vehicles.

08-24385        2035 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    160 ELM ST @ 80 ALLEN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:35:37  Clrd-20:42:02
           Vehicle:    RED 1994 TOYT HALPIC  Reg: CO MA J23916  VIN: JT4RN13PXR6067397
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         Narrative:      
Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24386        2035 ASSAULT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 27] CUMBERLAND FARMS #6694 - 317 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

RP reports she was assaulted by a female at this location.    
Relative to previous fight call.

         Narrative:      
Spoke in lobby with Pease who stated that a Megan Mclaughlin   
approached her in the parking lot of Cumberland Farms and   
after a argument scratched and hit her. Pease stated that   
she punched her back. The two then left the parking lot in   
seperate cars.   
She was advised of her options.

08-24387        2044 FIRE MASTER BOX Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated.  Fire department notified.

CALL TYPE:

TIME OF CALL-

TIME EN ROUTE- 2041

TIME ON SCENE- 2046

TIME UNDER CONTROL- 2049

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS- 2051

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS- 2105

08-24389        2137 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 27] CUMBERLAND FARMS #6694 - 317 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-21:37:07  Clrd-21:40:47
         Narrative:      

Officers report it appears the same group from earlier   
altercation has reformed in the parking lot.  Verbal   
disturbance at this time.

         Narrative:      
INCIDENT FROM EARLIER IN EVENING, NO PROBLEMS FOUND

08-24390        2148 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    132 MAIN ST @ 22 WELLS ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-21:48:07  Clrd-21:53:46
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 PONT SE GRANAM  Reg: PC MA 45MF79  VIN: 1G2NE52M7WC730276
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
ISUED CITATION TO OPERATOR

08-24391        2159 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    173 MAIN ST @ 14 MILES ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-21:59:48  Clrd-22:08:47
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 MAZD SE PROTEG  Reg: PC MA 53BA43  VIN: JM1BC1419V0109718
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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08-24392        2218 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    21 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-22:18:58  Clrd-22:29:55
           Vehicle:    WHI 1995 LEXU SE ES300  Reg: PC NJ UNS38S
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24393        2249 ASSAULT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 27] CUMBERLAND FARMS #6694 - 317 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

RE: 08-24386 & 08-24389

Second party completed a walk in report in regards to the   
earlier incident at Cumberland Farms.

Same was advised of her options and pursuing charges at the   
district court.

08-24394        2256 FIRE MASTER BOX Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    80 SCHOOL ST @ 1 PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated.  Fire department notified.

CALL TYPE:Box alarm

TIME OF CALL-2255

TIME EN ROUTE-2256

TIME ON SCENE-2258 78 has command

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-2259

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-2306

08-24395        2335 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:00:22  Enrt-00:15:46  Arvd-00:16:05  Clrd-09/22/2008 @ 00:23:34
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:25:07                 Arvd-00:25:16  Clrd-09/22/2008 @ 00:27:25
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:48:08                 Arvd-00:48:11  Clrd-09/22/2008 @ 00:48:57
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location. Assault   
kit needs to be picked up at this location.

08-24396        2337 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 27] CUMBERLAND FARMS #6694 - 317 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:00:10                 Arvd-00:00:11  Clrd-09/22/2008 @ 00:23:31
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.RP reports people   
driving by where she is and yelling vulgarities at her. See   
previous call at same location this evening

For Date: 09/22/2008  -  Monday   

08-24398        0022 ALARM, BURGLAR Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 320] FEDERAL ST SCHOOL - 125 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-00:23:59  Enrt-00:25:33  Arvd-00:29:09  Clrd-00:46:43
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              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:24:05  Enrt-00:25:31  Arvd-00:29:08  Clrd-00:53:30
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-00:53:18                                Clrd-00:53:26
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.

         Narrative:      
Unsecured door located, officer clearing the building.

         Narrative:      
Found open door on the east side. Cleared area where alarm   
was sounding, keyholder on scene to reset alarm.

08-24399        0106 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    100 BARTON RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-24400        0107 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF APPLEBEE'S - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:07:16  Clrd-01:17:13
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:09:30                 Arvd-01:09:32  Clrd-01:15:49
           Vehicle:    GRY 1999 HYUN 4D ACCENT  Reg: PAN MA 9895WL  VIN: KMHVD14N9XU498526
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for speeding. Issued citation for same.

08-24406        0335 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    17 MINER ST
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-03:38:47                 Arvd-03:38:54  Clrd-03:45:46
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:38:50                 Arvd-03:38:52  Clrd-03:52:44
         Narrative:      

911 call from female who thought there was something   
wrong?????? Rp then discovered to was raccoons. Officers   
sent to confirm there was no problem.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with male and female who stated 2 raccoons came in   
through the cat door and were eating the cat food. They were   
able to get the raccoons out of the house prior to our   
arrival. No other problems observed or reported.

08-24409        0422 SPEEDERS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-04:23:15  Clrd-04:34:38
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-04:23:41                 Arvd-04:23:44  Clrd-04:34:37
         Narrative:      

Running radar at this location.

08-24410        0434 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    280 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-04:34:42  Clrd-04:43:46
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-04:37:20                 Arvd-04:37:22  Clrd-04:43:14
           Vehicle:    BLU 2003 PONT CP SUNFIR  Reg: PAN MA 49NN37  VIN: 1G2JB12F137190297



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 229
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

         Narrative:      
Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued 90/17.

08-24415        0458 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 560] GREENFIELD ACRES - 10 CONGRESS ST 504
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.GFD dispatched.
E5 responding 0459
Arrived 0500 78 has command
Under control assiting BHA 0509
Cleared 0533

08-24414        0534 FIRE , BRUSH Investigated    
  Location/Address:    51 HOPE ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports brush fire.
Fire department notified.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 0535
Arrived 0537 78 has command
out of service 0537 log burning near building
Under control 0552
Clear 0556 need water and a lenght of hose
In quarters 0557

08-24421        0703 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 379] DUMONT CORPORATION - 289 WELLS ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-07:14:48                 Arvd-07:26:30  Clrd-08:00:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reports finding some burnt items in the parking lot.    
 He also found some similar items last week.

         Narrative:      
Officer and FD dispatched.

       Refer To Incident:      08-957-OF

08-24422        0716 REPOSSESSION No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST
           Vehicle:    BLU 2004 MERC MOUNTA  Reg: PC MA 984ZAJ  VIN: 4M2ZU86E74ZJ41575
         Narrative:      

Report that a motor vehicle has been re-possessed at this   
location.

08-24424        0900 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    175 WISDOM WAY
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

08-24425        0918 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 520] GREEN RIVER HOUSE - 37 FRANKLIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.
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Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

08-24429        0955 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1043] HOLY TRINITY CHURCH - 133 MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:08:47                 Arvd-10:49:58  Clrd-10:50:02
         Narrative:      

Employee reports a dead squirrel has been left on the steps   
of the church for the second week in a row.

08-24431        1018 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 560] GREENFIELD ACRES - 10 CONGRESS ST 807
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-24432        1021 LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 435] BIG Y FOODS - 237 MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Report of a lost set of keys.  Keys have a brass tag that   
says "Lincoln."

08-24434        1027 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1064] DOCTORS OFFICES-FRANKLIN MEDICAL - 48 SANDERSON ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24436        1049 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SANDERSON ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:50:07                 Arvd-10:50:08  Clrd-10:53:38
           Vehicle:    BLK 2000 FORD SE ESCORT  Reg: PAN MA 2590JK  VIN: 3FAFP13P3YR188082
         Narrative:      

Advised operator.

08-24438        1131 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [OTH] 103 BLACKBIRCH LN
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-11:32:26                 Arvd-11:41:55  Clrd-11:54:22
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/22/20081142]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Attempting to locate sister, Has not spoken to her for   
several months. Advised of last GPD contact for party but   
that any further info CORI.

08-24440        1214 WELFARE CHECK Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    173 CONWAY ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-12:20:09                 Arvd-12:24:37  Clrd-12:43:50
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:20:15                 Arvd-12:24:39  Clrd-12:42:58
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person at this   
location.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
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Apartment unsecure, NO one located inside other than cat.   
Vehicle in drive brothers?

         Narrative:      
Check apartment nobody home.

08-24441        1223 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WELLS ST @ ARCH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:24:15                 Arvd-12:28:14  Clrd-12:36:46
           Vehicle:    WHI 1999 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PAN MA 81LP35  VIN: 1N4DL01D4XC243934
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
RP reports she wants Champion out of her life and he won't   
let her leave.  Both parties advised of their 209A rights.    
Female left area.

08-24442        1230 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    MONTAGUE CITY RD
           Vehicle:    WHI 1999 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PC MA 81LP35  VIN: 1N4DL01D4XC243934
         Narrative:      

Caller was riding his bike on Montague City Rd this past   
Saturday at approximately 530 pm and was shot in the back by   
a pellet gun.  The incident was not reported at that time.    
RP will be in to the station to fill out a walk-in report   
and speak with an officer.

08-24444        1251 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    230 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:52:16                 Arvd-13:29:07  Clrd-13:30:08
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Rp reports a Beach   
Buggy stolen from this location.  Officer to investigate.

08-24445        1255 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    40 COLRAIN ST 2
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:56:25                 Arvd-13:08:19  Clrd-13:22:14
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  Machine on callback.

         Narrative:      
Verbal domestic over their relationship ending.  Female   
party wanted boyfriend removed.  Both parties have lived   
together for over a year.  Advised female of No trepass /   
209A.  Female not happy with our answer and slammed door.

08-24447        1329 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 623] GREENFIELD TOWN HALL - 14 COURT SQ
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:30:05                 Arvd-13:31:23  Clrd-13:37:19
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:30:13                 Arvd-13:31:28  Clrd-13:36:32
         Narrative:      

Report of two males and a female arguing in front of Town   
Hall.

         Narrative:      
Quiet at Town Hall and Vets Mall.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate
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08-24449        1358 PAST DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    52 PLEASANT ST 2R
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:05:26                 Arvd-14:05:35  Clrd-15:36:46
         Narrative:      

Report of a past disturbance taking place at this location.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1216-AR
            Arrest:    BOURQUE, DARRON JOSEPH       
           Address:    52 PLEASANT ST TOP R   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    07/25/1965
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
       Refer To Incident:      08-958-OF

08-24450        1400 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24451        1436 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:37:00                 Arvd-14:50:01  Clrd-14:58:34
           Vehicle:    GRN 1994 MERC SE MARQUI  Reg: PAN MA 347HM0  VIN: 2MELM75W4RX624971
             Towed:    For: Accident By: SIRUMS DEERFIELD To: LEON L. SIRUM & CO.
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
tow truck on scene upon our arrival.

08-24452        1438 REQUEST OFFICER Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 337] CALLS CORNER STORE - 122 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:28:10                 Arvd-15:28:11  Clrd-15:30:54
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.  Rp request to speak   
with a officer about a vehicle in the area.  Officer to call   
rp back.

08-24454        1502 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    52 PLEASANT ST 2R
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:26:29                 Arvd-17:38:37  Clrd-18:15:31
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
to speak with an officer regarding retrieving his belongings   
from the above location.  RP states that female subject has   
a 209A against him.

08-24455        1506 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    PLANET GAS - MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

RP states that while Planet Gas to get fuel for his vehicle,   
he requested the clerk to put only $30 of gas.  The clerk   
then walked away to pump gas for another vehicle.  When the   
Clerk came back, the pump read $45.  The RP could not pay   
for the $45 of gas, and as stated, only requested $30 of   
gas.  RP paid for the $30 after the clerk gave him a hard   
time, swearing and such.  RP wanted incident logged in, in   
case clerk called in a drive off regarding the situation.

08-24456        1543 911 MISDIAL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1052] POET SEAT NURSING HOME - 359 HIGH ST 108D
         Narrative:      
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Received a 911 misdial.  RP trying to reahc th ephone   
company regarding paperwork not received.  RP does not have   
an emergency.  Called facility to check on RP and to confirm   
that there is no emergency.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Poet Seat Nursing home staff.  Staff member   
checked on RP and stated that there was no emergency, RP was   
fine.

08-24457        1549 VANDALISM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    336 DAVIS ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:51:42                 Arvd-15:54:42  Clrd-16:13:09
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP who stated that when looking at a apartment at   
336 Davis St some one scratched "ASS HOLE" into the hood.   
Possible tenant in house with mental health issue. Will talk   
with tenant.

08-24458        1550 VANDALISM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    COMMUNITY ACTION PROGRAM - 154 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  RP states that this   
morning there the front window and door was egged.  RP   
states that she just wants the incident logged.

08-24461        1641 A&B Investigated    
  Location/Address:    9 FREDERICK RD FL1
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:47:32  Enrt-16:51:50  Arvd-16:55:05  Clrd-17:03:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her 12yo daughter was just punched in the   
nose by a 12yo male neighbor.

         Narrative:      
spoke with rp advised her of her options through court.

08-24462        1653 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    127 SILVER ST @ 430 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:55:27                 Arvd-16:56:31  Clrd-17:20:50
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 BUIC SE CENTUR  Reg: PC MA 917HLJ  VIN: 2G4WS52J131260922
           Vehicle:    WHI 2007 TOYT CORMAT  Reg: PC MA 631DBW  VIN: 2T1KR32E57C671365
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Officers sent.

       Refer To Accident:      08-370-AC

08-24463        1703 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    56 OAK CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:04:56                                Clrd-17:08:35
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
to speak to an officer regarding call #08-24461.

08-24464        1755 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COUNTRYSIDE CONDOS UNIT 4 - COUNTRY CLUB RD
         Narrative:      

E5 responding
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         Narrative:      
E5 on scene, checking the area.  Callbacks completed with   
oncoming group on duty.

         Narrative:      
E5 clear and returning.

         Narrative:      
E5 in District 1 and available.

         Narrative:      
E5 BIQ

08-24465        1845 DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    89 GREEN RIVER RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:54:40                 Arvd-18:54:41  Clrd-19:16:36
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:17:17                 Arvd-19:17:21  Clrd-20:08:48
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1217-AR
            Arrest:    JORDAN, IRENE E       
           Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE 1STFL   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/26/1968
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
                       RESISTING ARREST

08-24466        1916 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 179] GREENFIELD SWIMMING POOL - NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:16:36  Clrd-19:17:17
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:17:04                                Clrd-19:18:35
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.

         Narrative:      
Halmark students.

08-24468        1938 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1091] GANDARA CENTER - 107 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:41:58  Enrt-19:46:31  Arvd-19:54:51  Clrd-19:55:14
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24469        1952 B & E Investigated    
  Location/Address:    15 OAK HILL RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:55:22  Enrt-19:56:27  Arvd-20:18:14  Clrd-20:19:12
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
dedtermined that the phone lines were cut by phone company

08-24470        2008 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    11 CONWAY ST @ 96 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:10:09                 Arvd-20:12:17  Clrd-20:20:00
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-20:10:14                 Arvd-20:12:17  Clrd-20:17:31
              Post:    BINVSGT    
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                       Disp-20:10:16                 Arvd-20:12:17  Clrd-20:17:31
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  RP states   
that there is a male subject wearing all black chipping at a   
small square window on the side of the building behind   
Alberti's.  Officer sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
no damage found. 9

08-24472        2147 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    GREEN RIVER PARK - MERIDIAN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:50:29                 Arvd-21:58:08  Clrd-22:00:26
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-21:52:45                 Arvd-21:59:33  Clrd-22:00:34
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-21:52:45                 Arvd-21:59:33  Clrd-22:00:32
           Vehicle:    WHI 1993 CHEV VN GVAN  Reg: PC MA 72ZK15  VIN: 2GBEG25K9P4151427
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.Caller reports hearing a lot of   
screaming in the park near where a sedan and a Van are   
parked

08-24476        2332 REPOSSESSION No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    219 SILVER ST
           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 465NL0  VIN: 2HGFA16528H520824
         Narrative:      

Company attempting a repossession at this location.  Same to   
call if successful.

08-24480        2339 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:39:23  Clrd-23:47:47
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 FORD EXPLOR  Reg: PAN MA 2554ZR  VIN: 1FMYU70E51UC01040
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24481        2340 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    49 HASTINGS ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:44:44                 Arvd-23:47:06  Clrd-09/23/2008 @ 00:02:46
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:46:40                 Arvd-23:59:11  Clrd-09/23/2008 @ 00:01:44
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.17 Y/O concerned for mothers welfare   
because she is not answering her door.

         Narrative:      
Officer gained entry to residence with son's permission

         Narrative:      
No answer at any door. I gained entry through a front window   
that was open. Son made contact with mother. All is ok.

08-24482        2350 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    30 FEDERAL ST @ 4 AMES ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:50:25  Clrd-23:58:36
           Vehicle:    GRY 1998 FORD SE ESCORT  Reg: PAN MA 52WC35  VIN: 1FAFP10PXWW234571
         Narrative:      
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Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

For Date: 09/23/2008  -  Tuesday   

08-24483        0009 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:09:12  Clrd-00:16:55
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PAN MA 55NT37  VIN: 2T1BB02E6TC141807
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24484        0020 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:20:38  Clrd-00:31:00
           Vehicle:    BLK 2005 HYUN SE ELANTR  Reg: PAN MA 282KF0  VIN: KMHDN46D35U960705
         Narrative:      

I issued the operator a citation for speeding and unlawful   
use of fog lights.

08-24485        0037 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR ELM - SOLON ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:37:57  Clrd-00:45:28
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PAN MA 34ZV23  VIN: 2HGES16414H565117
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for failure to use   
turn signals.

08-24487        0132 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 313] MILL HOUSE APTS - 75B WELLS ST 225
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-24488        0149 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH BOUND NEAR TURNAROUND - INTERSTATE 91
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:49:41  Clrd-01:52:18
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 FORD EXPLOR  Reg: PC MA 27ZB72  VIN: 1FMZU77E23UC50435
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.offense   
ocurred on Mohawk Trl.

         Narrative:      
I gave the operator a verbal warning for speeding. He was   
following the ambulance that was transporting to Baystate   
Medical Center.

08-24489        0207 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    DEERFIELD ST @ BRIAR WAY
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:07:46  Clrd-02:13:13
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           Vehicle:    GRN 2002 DODG VN CARAVA  Reg: PAN MA 6424YC  VIN: 1B4GP24382B696296
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for speeding. Warning issued.

08-24491        0350 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH OF MERIDIAN STREET - DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-03:50:22  Clrd-04:04:07
           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 TOYT SE ECHO  Reg: PAN MA 78RE26  VIN: JTDBT1233Y0030697
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for failure to stop at stop sign. Issued   
citation to operator for same.

08-24492        0411 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    14 LUNT DR
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 0412
Arrived 0420 68 has command
Clear and returning 0427
Available 0436
In Quarters 0438

08-24494        0524 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-05:24:43  Clrd-05:35:08
           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 NISS 4T MAXIMA  Reg: PC 39BT45
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24496        0538 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    30 FEDERAL ST @ 4 AMES ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-05:38:50  Clrd-05:47:01
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 GMC ENVOY  Reg: PAN MA 82JJ23  VIN: 1GKET16S346188659
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for speeding.

08-24498        0603 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF ALBERTI'S - MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:03:01  Clrd-06:10:49
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 PONT SE GRANAM  Reg: PAN MA 61AG51  VIN: 1G2NF52E82M560830
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for defective headlight.
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08-24499        0608 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF AT&T - 333 FEDERAL ST @ 2 LINCOLN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-06:08:11  Clrd-06:18:41
           Vehicle:    GRN 1999 CHEV VN VENTUR  Reg: TAN MA TA21656  VIN: 1GNDX03E0XD316772
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for stop sign violation. Issued citation for   
same.

08-24500        0614 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    159 FEDERAL ST @ 2 MAPLE ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:14:35  Clrd-06:20:54
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 PONT SE GRAPRI  Reg: PAN MA 44LA23  VIN: 1G2WK52J13F160322
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for a stop sign violation.

08-24501        0623 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    CHAFFEE BUILDING LOT - 76 FEDERAL ST @ 6 OSGOOD ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:23:16  Clrd-06:30:09
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PAN MA 488CPI  VIN: 4T1BG22K71U821987
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24502        0634 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF FMC - BEACON ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:34:45  Clrd-06:34:43
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:34:43  Clrd-06:43:49
           Vehicle:    RED 2001 KIA SPECTR  Reg: PAN MA 93FD31  VIN: KNAFB161515211528
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for operation   
without headlights.

08-24507        0750 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE 1FL
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:55:51                 Arvd-08:05:12  Clrd-08:43:26
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:02:59                 Arvd-08:05:13  Clrd-08:30:06
           Vehicle:    WHI 2005 NISS SE ALTI  Reg: PC MA 31AT21  VIN: 1N4AL11D75C113474
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her nephew is banging on her door and windows   
and threatening her.

         Narrative:      
Second call was from the mother of the male.  She reports   
the female is intoxicated and is throwing beer bottles at   
her son.
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         Narrative:      
Assisted 111/121.

         Narrative:      
Advised subjects re: past domestic that Jordan was previous   
arrested.

         Narrative:      
.

08-24508        0818 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1041] GREENFIELD STAR TRANSITIONAL HOME - 107 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:alarm sounding

TIME OF CALL-0817

TIME EN ROUTE-0819

TIME ON SCENE-0820

TIME UNDER CONTROL-0825

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0825

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0832

08-24509        0819 B&E MOTOR VEH Investigated    
  Location/Address:    23 SHATTUCK ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-08:22:54                 Arvd-08:27:10  Clrd-08:39:03
           Vehicle:    BLU 1994 PONT SE GRANAM  Reg: PC MA 291LW0  VIN: 1G2NE5539RC725782
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering into a motor vehicle at this   
location.  IPOD and purse were taken from a locked vehicle.

         Narrative:      
IPOD and purse stolen from vehicle overnight,  officer to   
conduct an invest.

       Refer To Incident:      08-960-OF

08-24511        0851 DISTURBANCE SUMMONS APPLICATION    
  Location/Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:52:19                 Arvd-09:05:25  Clrd-09:09:07
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-08:52:21                 Arvd-08:55:38  Clrd-09:33:29
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:57:37                 Arvd-09:02:26  Clrd-09:10:21
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 JEEP CHEROK  Reg: PC MA 82PE65  VIN: 1J4FJ68S2TL299052
         Narrative:      

Neighbor reports the residents at 6 Prospect Ave are yelling   
at each other again.

         Narrative:      
Assisted Rice

         Narrative:      
BHA contacted per 126.

         Narrative:      
Two to be summonsed.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1218-AR
           Summons:    WOSTENBERG, JANICE        
           Address:    4 PROSPECT AVE    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    06/28/1962
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT
                       ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
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        Refer To Summons:      08-1219-AR
           Summons:    JORDAN, IRENE E       
           Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE 1STFL   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/26/1968
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT
                       ASSAULT & BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
       Refer To Incident:      08-973-OF

08-24512        0908 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    41 MAPLE ST 4
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:10:51                 Arvd-09:10:53  Clrd-09:28:34
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
BHA contacted per 111.

         Narrative:      
BHA cancelled per 111.

         Narrative:      
Officers assisted FD.

08-24513        0908 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    41 MAPLE ST 4
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:Gas Odors

TIME OF CALL-0907

TIME EN ROUTE-0909

TIME ON SCENE-0910

TIME OUT OF SERVICE-0912

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-

         Narrative:      
74 requests Berkshire Gas 0914.

08-24514        0918 911 SILENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    40 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:19:43                 Arvd-09:24:41  Clrd-09:27:28
              Post:    AINV2    
                       Disp-09:22:23                 Arvd-09:27:18  Clrd-09:27:19
         Narrative:      

Received a silent 911 call.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with a male who stated his children were playing with   
the phone.  Officers sent to confirm.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed misdail.

08-24515        0926 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EASTBOUND - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:28:38                 Arvd-09:28:40  Clrd-09:39:09
              Post:    AINV2    
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                       Disp-09:34:12                 Arvd-09:34:13  Clrd-09:34:15
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.
Silver Toyota Camry.  Possible partial plate 1291.  Elderly   
male operator.

         Narrative:      
goa

08-24516        0930 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    5B BRADFORD DR
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.  BHA requested FD to the scene, same notified.

08-24520        0940 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    21 LEONARD ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:18:41                 Arvd-10:18:43  Clrd-10:30:52
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  Rp stated she   
is painting the top of her fence so the Officers would be   
able to tell that it has been cut.  Rp stated that someone   
keeps cutting and removing it.  Rp request a officer to look   
at fence when in the area.  Officers advised.

         Narrative:      
I did not observe any evidence of fresh cuts along top of   
the fence.  RP insists Berube is responsible and may be   
using some kind of "wash" on the wood to make it shorter AND   
taller.

08-24519        0953 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Pittsfield DA's office requests to speak with a supervisor   
regarding an officers schedule.

         Narrative:      
Officer West spoke with The DA's office.

08-24524        1024 SERVE WARRANT OF APPREHENSION Taken To COURT    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:30:19                 Arvd-10:43:56  Clrd-11:17:43
         Narrative:      

Officer served Warrant of Apprehesion at this time.  Same to   
be delivered to court.

         Narrative:      
Officers enroute to court with the male.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1220-AR
            Arrest:    FISH, THOMAS        
           Address:    30 PROSPECT ST    TURNERS FALLS, MA
               DOB:    06/26/1961
           Charges:    Warrant of Apprehension (Alcohol/Substance Abuse)

08-24525        1029 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-10:29:35                 Arvd-10:29:36  Clrd-10:50:50
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting Whately PD and FMC security.

08-24527        1113 911 ABANDONED No Action Required    
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  Location/Address:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.

         Narrative:      
Upon callback an employee stated that there is no emergency.

08-24529        1212 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 536] CHAFFEE BUILDING - 6 OSGOOD ST 11
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-13:01:50                 Arvd-13:01:51  Clrd-13:32:32
         Narrative:      

Caller requests to speak with an officer regarding someone   
holding and opening his mail.

08-24530        1215 911 MISDIAL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    353 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a W/M, tan shirt, shorts and a hat yelling and   
acting in an aggressive manner.

         Narrative:      
See call 08-24531.

08-24531        1222 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-12:22:59                 Arvd-12:23:21  Clrd-12:37:03
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:23:02                 Arvd-12:27:32  Clrd-12:38:03
         Narrative:      

Several calls reporting a male yelling and acting in an   
aggressive manner.

         Narrative:      
Party denies all memories of his actions.  Same sent on way.

08-24533        1239 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    707 BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:39:48                 Arvd-12:49:29  Clrd-13:08:52
           Vehicle:    BLU 1995 DODG TK 2500  Reg: PAN MA 44FG87  VIN: 3B7KC23C8SM134014
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 PONT VIBE  Reg: PAN MA 280CDG  VIN: 5Y2SL62803Z460233
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
Veh1 side swiped Veh2 stopped in front of her residence.    
Citation issued to OP1 for failure to use in passing. No   
injuries reported.

       Refer To Accident:      08-371-AC

08-24539        1345 ILLEGAL DUMPING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    46 DEERFIELD ST 3C
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:46:22                 Arvd-13:51:34  Clrd-13:53:40
   Location Change:    111 DEERFIELD ST @ 1 WASHINGTON ST [Modified: 09/23/20081352]
         Narrative:      

Report of a blue 4x4 pickup backed up to the dumpster.  A   
male is dumping trash bags and a recliner into the dumpster.

         Narrative:      
party working with building owner dumping owners trash



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 243
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

08-24540        1359 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1133] YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:FIRE ALARM ACTIVATION

TIME OF CALL-1358

TIME EN ROUTE-1400

TIME ON SCENE-1400

TIME UNDER CONTROL-1414

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1414

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1419

08-24541        1417 ILLEGAL DUMPING Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    76 GREEN RIVER RD
         Narrative:      

Caller reports someone drove by and threw a tv out of the   
vehicle.   No vehicle description.

         Narrative:      
DPW will pick up the tv.

08-24543        1432 FORGERY/FRAUD Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    [OTH] 2109 ADRIADIC AVE
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:36:01                                Clrd-14:40:00
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:39:54                 Arvd-14:40:03  Clrd-15:07:00
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/23/20081440]
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.  Rp stated that   
someone used his credit card online and had the stuff sent   
to Greenfield.  Officer to call rp back.

         Narrative:      
assisted rp.

08-24546        1550 911 SILENT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 6] CVS PHARMACY - 137 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:55:20                                Clrd-15:58:18
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:55:24                 Arvd-15:55:27  Clrd-16:03:36
         Narrative:      

Received a silent 911 call.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with staff and all was ok possible miss dial,

08-24547        1610 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    110 ASTER CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:11:21  Enrt-16:11:28  Arvd-16:14:49  Clrd-17:05:27
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:11:21  Enrt-16:11:28  Arvd-16:14:51  Clrd-16:31:07
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.

         Narrative:      
Located and halted the youth after some distance. Lengthy   
conversation as to calming himself. Same was transferred to   
BHS Ambulance for transport without further incidents.   
Cleared.



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 244
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

         Narrative:      
child transported by BHA.

08-24548        1612 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    91 MAIN ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-16:13:18                 Arvd-16:13:20  Clrd-16:19:17
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-24552        1707 911 HANG UP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    15 LINDEN AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:08:20                 Arvd-17:15:27  Clrd-17:21:13
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:08:20                 Arvd-17:15:43  Clrd-17:17:53
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location.

         Narrative:      
Youth playing with phone. Confirmed and cleared.

08-24554        1716 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    346 FEDERAL ST @ 2 CLEVELAND ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-17:16:39  Clrd-17:27:27
           Vehicle:    GRY 2004 CHEV SILVER  Reg: PAN MA 73XM59  VIN: 1GCHK24U14E234260
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for defective equipment (90/7): Brake light

08-24555        1720 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    66 ASTER CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:21:12                 Arvd-17:24:23  Clrd-18:15:12
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:21:21                 Arvd-17:24:21  Clrd-18:05:15
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-17:28:41  Clrd-17:32:34
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1221-AR
            Arrest:    DEJESUS, MARIO        
           Address:    234 BARTON RD    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    07/25/1990
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)
        Refer To Summons:      08-1222-AR
           Summons:    DEJESUS, ELIZABETH        
           Address:    66 ASTER CT    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    01/06/1986
           Charges:    ASSAULT W/DANGEROUS WEAPON
       Refer To Incident:      08-963-OF

08-24558        1739 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    54 MADISON CIR
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:ASSIST CITIZEN

TIME OF CALL-1736

TIME EN ROUTE-1738

TIME ON SCENE-1742
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TIME UNDER CONTROL-1745

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1745

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1749

08-24560        1805 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    66 ASTER CT
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-18:06:27                 Arvd-18:06:51  Clrd-18:20:58
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:06:27                                Clrd-18:25:14
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.

08-24561        1808 STOLEN BIKE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    36 ABBOTT ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:15:18                 Arvd-18:38:03  Clrd-18:38:05
         Narrative:      

Reports a stolen bike.

         Narrative:      
Individual reporting a stolen bike from his property over   
the last twenty four hours. Limited information for entries.   
Report issued. Cleared.

       Refer To Incident:      08-962-OF

08-24563        1953 FIRE ALARM BOX ACTIVATION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated at this location.  Fire Department   
notified.

08-24564        2031 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL 132
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-20:31:50  Clrd-20:40:40
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-20:35:28                 Arvd-20:35:30  Clrd-20:40:40
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
Individual not present at the Inn. Cleared.

08-24565        2040 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    26C ELM TER
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24567        2103 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P56] VETERANS' MEMORIAL MALL - 253 MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-21:03:59  Clrd-21:18:45
           Vehicle:    GRN 1999 SUBA FOREST  Reg: PAN MA 85KG02  VIN: JF1SF6556XG730937
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Veh halted for equipment violations. Collected info without   
arguments or problems. Citation issued and released from the   
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scene. Cleared.

08-24568        2104 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    106 HASTINGS ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD sent

08-24569        2105 REQUEST OFFICER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-21:05:46                 Arvd-21:18:11  Clrd-21:27:24
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:05:53                 Arvd-21:14:43  Clrd-21:27:21
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.  Rp stated that she had   
gotten a threatening text message from involved party and he   
 is outside her house.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
NO ACTIVE 209A WITH PARTIES INVOLVED, SAME WAS ADVISED OF   
OPTIONS FOR A COMPLAINT.

08-24570        2127 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    4 PROSPECT AVE
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-21:27:42  Clrd-21:34:21
              Post:    B2A    
                       Disp-21:28:12                 Arvd-21:28:13  Clrd-21:40:08
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
ASSISTED RESIDENTS WITH GATHERING PROPERTY AND LEAVING AREA.

         Narrative:      
2315 Landlord called stated no damage found in basement

08-24571        2318 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    [BER] BERNARDSTON POPLICE
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:20:04                 Arvd-23:22:03  Clrd-23:51:20
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-24572        2350 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:50:51                                Clrd-09/24/2008 @ 00:20:38
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:50:51  Enrt-00:33:01  Arvd-00:38:21  Clrd-09/24/2008 @ 02:08:55
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:28:31  Enrt-00:32:47  Arvd-00:38:21  Clrd-09/24/2008 @ 01:47:49
         Narrative:      

Report of a despondent person at this location.

         Narrative:      
0040HRS: No answer at door unable to make non-forceable   
entry into apartment. Key holder contacted and will be en   
route from S. Deerfield.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
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         Narrative:      
Assisted 135.

         Narrative:      
135 Transporting female to FMC 0143 Arrived 0145

         Narrative:      
Arrested subject for Deerfield PD.  Subject made Q5   
statements and was transfered to FMC.  Deerfield PD took   
over custody of subject.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1223-AR
            Arrest:    JORDAN, IRENE E       
           Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE 1STFL   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/26/1968
           Charges:    ABUSE PREVENTION RESTRAINING ORDER VIOLATION
       Refer To Incident:      08-964-OF

For Date: 09/24/2008  -  Wednesday   

08-24575        0311 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NORTH OF ALLEN - ELM ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-03:11:24  Clrd-03:27:01
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:13:26  Enrt-03:13:54  Arvd-03:16:41  Clrd-03:26:22
           Vehicle:    RED 1994 BUIC SE REGAL  Reg: PAN MA 73FF87  VIN: 2G4WB55L3R1486515
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 135

         Narrative:      
Issued cite for 90/20.

08-24577        0343 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF SUPER JOHN'S - 159 FEDERAL ST @ 2 MAPLE ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-03:43:57  Clrd-03:53:06
           Vehicle:    YEL 2004 SE STRN ION  Reg: PAN MA 89JG89  VIN: 1G8AJ52F84Z202094
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for plate light violation and marked lanes   
violation. Issued operator citation for same.

08-24579        0408 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    211 MOHAWK TRL @ 57 NEWTON ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-04:08:44  Clrd-04:20:16
           Vehicle:        1995  Reg: PC MA 750HDA
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for failure to slow at intersection. Issued   
operator citation for same.

08-24582        0625 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    133 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.
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         Narrative:      
FD advised.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding 0626
Arrived 0627 68 has command
In service BHA on scene 0630
Clear 0633
In Quarters 0640

08-24586        0658 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

0700-0800 group #3 working #68 Capt,#75,#88,#90
0800-1800 group #1 working #74 Capt,#65,#70,#82,#89

08-24588        0727 GUN SHOT Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1095] BETE FOG NOZZLE - 50 GREENFIELD ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-07:31:52  Enrt-07:40:16  Arvd-07:43:14  Clrd-09:01:35
         Narrative:      

Rp reports a subject hunting in the cornfield adjacent to   
the building and a shot just hit the building.

EPO Kinner advised and enroute.

08-24589        0744 FIRE ALARM BOX ACTIVATION No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 405] PARENT-CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER - 86 WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated at this location.  Fire Department   
notified.

Smoke alarm - zone 4.

         Narrative:      
E5 OA 0744
E5 OS 0745

         Narrative:      
E5 IS 0748
E5 IQ 0758

08-24593        0839 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    31 RIVERSIDE DR
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-08:42:12                 Arvd-08:44:27  Clrd-09:22:46
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:42:12                 Arvd-08:47:51  Clrd-09:26:03
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 FORD EXPLOR  Reg: PC MA 59WT78  VIN: 1FMDU35P8VZA82281
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
Verbal dispute, parties advised of rights options 209a.   
Seperated for time being

         Narrative:      
spoke with all parties and advised.

08-24594        0920 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1239] RUGGERI'S BEVERAGE AND REDEMPTION CENTER - 126 DEERFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.   
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nearly hit him in a crosswalk. Rp was given a RMV Complaint   
Form and declined to speak with an officer.

08-24597        0934 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    18 ELM ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:38:31                 Arvd-10:01:31  Clrd-10:01:47
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.

         Narrative:      
spoke with all parties and advised.

08-24607        1058 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    11 CONWAY ST @ 96 MAIN ST
              Post:    CDT1    
                                                     Arvd-10:58:52  Clrd-11:10:26
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 LEXU RX300  Reg: PC NY DHD8824  VIN: JTJHF10U420266101
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24612        1108 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P56] VETERANS' MEMORIAL MALL - 253 MAIN ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-11:08:01  Clrd-11:10:50
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location. Found   
license.

         Narrative:      
Pedestrian found same turned over to me. Left at desk

         Narrative:      
Called owner and she will come pick it up.

         Narrative:      
08-1337-PR.

08-24630        1222 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] 28 POWER SQ
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:24:31                                Clrd-12:37:38
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/24/20081224]
              Post:    ALT1    
                                                     Arvd-13:33:37  Clrd-13:33:41
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp has a   
question on carrying a knife.

08-24631        1232 M/V THEFT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    18 GREEN RIVER RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:37:43                 Arvd-12:53:48  Clrd-13:15:00
         Narrative:      

Report of a stolen motor vehicle.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
NO STOLEN VEHICLE. VEHICLE REMOVED FROM AREA BY SON OF   
ELDERLY FATHER DUE TO HIS AGE AND ONSET OF ALZHEIMER'S.

08-24638        1333 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    140 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-13:34:11  Clrd-13:36:14
         Narrative:      
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Attempting 209A service on Denise Oliver.

         Narrative:      
Left with case worker.

08-24642        1345 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 152] MSPCC - 329 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:46:41                 Arvd-14:05:32  Clrd-14:46:56
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/24/20081348]
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.  Officer to investigate. Rp advised someone   
tampered with her vehicle's lugnuts.

         Narrative:      
unknown if loosened lug nut and broke on its own due to   
vehicle age or if tampered with.

08-24645        1501 FORGERY/FRAUD Investigated    
  Location/Address:    8 OSGOOD ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:25:59                 Arvd-15:29:59  Clrd-15:55:58
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.

       Refer To Incident:      08-965-OF

08-24646        1524 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 172] BILL'S RESTAURANT - 30 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:25:03                 Arvd-15:31:43  Clrd-15:51:54
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-15:51:45                 Arvd-15:51:46  Clrd-15:53:59
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  Caller requests   
help in locating an elderly family member who wandered away   
from this location.

         Narrative:      
RP stated there is a missing elderly W/M at this location.   
Same returned to this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with family members outside of Bill's who stated that   
missing male was located after he returned to the   
resteraunt.

08-24647        1601 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    782 COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:00:18                 Arvd-17:05:24  Clrd-17:25:30
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen over the phone.

08-24651        1614 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BEECH ST
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-16:17:01                 Arvd-16:17:03  Clrd-16:17:11
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-16:17:11                 Arvd-16:17:12  Clrd-16:32:38
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:17:19                                Clrd-16:17:27
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-16:17:57                 Arvd-16:17:59  Clrd-16:31:09
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.
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Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.
Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Found units already on scene and cleared.

         Narrative:      
E5 and R1 enroute 1616.
On scene 1618.

         Narrative:      
Male and female minors involved. Father of male child   
arrived at scene. Message left for mother of female. Female   
spoke little english.

         Narrative:      
Tufano on callback.  Callbacks stopped at 1629 when E5   
cleared.

         Narrative:      
E5 & R1 clear 1629.
E5 enroute to Federal and Silver Sts 1633.
R1 in quarters 1636.

08-24652        1628 911 SILENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    286 BARTON RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:32:07                 Arvd-16:40:58  Clrd-16:42:51
         Narrative:      

Received a silent 911 call.

         Narrative:      
Apparent phone problems. Confirmed all OK and cleared.

08-24655        1636 ACCIDENT WITH INJURIES Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [MOT] RANDALL RD @ GREENFIELD RD
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident with injuries at this location.   
Montague PD advised.

08-24656        1709 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 6] CVS PHARMACY - 137 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:09:56                 Arvd-17:09:58  Clrd-17:13:17
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 796ERZ
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Party did not have correct year sticker on plate, assisted   
with that.

08-24657        1713 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    25 DEVENS ST 1
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:20:12                 Arvd-22:20:14  Clrd-22:20:15
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-24659        1726 ACCIDENT Investigated    
          Location:    ROTARY
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:27:29                 Arvd-17:29:36  Clrd-17:53:03
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           Vehicle:    RED 1991 TOYT STDBED  Reg: PC MA 59AF67  VIN: JT4RN01P9M7045925
           Vehicle:    WHI 1997 SUBA SW LEGACY  Reg: PC MA 139DS3  VIN: 4S3BK4359V7306050
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Two vehicles.  No   
injuries.

         Narrative:      
Found to be a rotary accident with apparent minor complaints   
of pain. All parties reported that they would seek their own   
medical attention and refused on transport. Information   
collected for accident report. Citation issued to Veh No#1   
for Following to Close. Insured the scene was cleaned up and   
cleared.

       Refer To Accident:      08-372-AC

08-24663        1803 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BIKE PATH - ELM ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:07:40                 Arvd-18:10:42  Clrd-18:15:26
         Narrative:      

Report of a motorcycle on the bike path.

08-24666        1818 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 7] BROWN MOTORS INC - 397 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-18:18:28  Clrd-18:25:50
           Vehicle:    RED 2004 DODG VN CARAVA  Reg: PAN MA 2779MY  VIN: 1D4GP45R64B565889
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Veh halted without incident for equipment viol. Citation   
issued and paperwork returned. Veh released without   
arguments or problems. Cleared.

08-24667        1832 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    246 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E5 and R1 enroute 1833.

         Narrative:      
On scene 1836.  Tufano, 65 & 70 on callback.

         Narrative:      
Clear and returning 1856.

         Narrative:      
In quarters 1902.

08-24668        1837 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1034] TACO BELL - 242 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:37:40                 Arvd-18:44:17  Clrd-18:55:29
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 CHEV VN VENTUR  Reg: PAN MA 55ZK60  VIN: 1GNDU06E6VD103102
           Vehicle:    BLK 2003 HYUN SANTFE  Reg: PAN MA 43JN08  VIN: KM8SC13D23U381363
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Apparent argument over each others driving habits. All   
parties cleared without further incident. Cleared.
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08-24669        1840 ANIMAL STRUCK No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    21 CHEAPSIDE ST
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-18:41:32                 Arvd-18:53:59  Clrd-18:54:12
           Vehicle:    RED 1991 DODG W200  Reg: PC MA 95ZP99  VIN: 1B7JM26Y9MS242586
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an animal struck by a motor vehicle at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
dog transported by owner to vet.

08-24671        1850 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BHA - HIGH ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:51:23                 Arvd-18:51:25  Clrd-19:04:20
           Vehicle:    RED 2002 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 62WM94  VIN: 2HGES26712H588569
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PC MA 52WZ98  VIN: 1FAFP38Z35W181504
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Two vehicles.  No   
injuries.

       Refer To Accident:      08-373-AC

08-24672        1858 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 402] GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    BR2    
                                                     Arvd-18:58:50  Clrd-19:07:19
           Vehicle:    GRY 1996 PORS CP 911  Reg: PAN MA 420GRN  VIN: WP0AA2996TS322908
 Refer To Citation:      M7199634
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24673        1903 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1067] BUCKLEY MANOR NURSING HOME - 95 LAUREL ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24674        1908 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:09:34                 Arvd-19:09:36  Clrd-19:14:01
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-24675        1945 FIREWORKS No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    311 LOG PLAIN RD EAST
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-19:48:45                 Arvd-19:55:18  Clrd-19:55:21
         Narrative:      

Report of fireworks being set off in the area.

         Narrative:      
RP called back to report that the fireworks have stopped.

08-24677        2036 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    75A WELLS ST 203
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24678        2038 LOUD MUSIC Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    5 HAYES AVE
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              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:50:37                 Arvd-20:50:40  Clrd-20:58:38
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Landlord called and wanted officers to know that he will be   
giving the tenant a written warning regarding the loud music   
tomorrow.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with lease holder of apartment, same was ETOH and   
uncooperative. He was informed of the complaint and to keep   
the noise down.

08-24682        2118 DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    7 HAYES AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:18:33  Enrt-21:25:17  Arvd-21:31:19  Clrd-22:10:53
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/24/20082209]
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-21:31:22                 Arvd-21:31:25  Clrd-22:10:53
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/24/20082209]
         Narrative:      

Report of loud music.

         Narrative:      
One in custody.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1225-AR
            Arrest:    RODRIGUEZ, ANIBAL        
           Address:    7 HAYES AVE 2FL   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    11/28/1965
           Charges:    DISTURBING THE PEACE
                       DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-24683        2123 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    MILES ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:24:07                 Arvd-21:24:15  Clrd-21:31:42
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-21:24:11                 Arvd-21:24:13  Clrd-21:24:50
         Narrative:      

Report of yelling in the street.

         Narrative:      
Moved small group who were talking loudly along.

08-24684        2202 DISTURBANCE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    MILL ST @ POWER SQ
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-22:03:12                 Arvd-22:09:19  Clrd-22:09:28
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:03:12                 Arvd-22:06:12  Clrd-22:07:48
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
no problem at this time

08-24685        2212 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    135 HOPE ST @ 1 RUSSELL ST
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-22:13:19                 Arvd-22:13:24  Clrd-22:15:32
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:13:22                 Arvd-22:13:25  Clrd-22:14:45
           Vehicle:    BLK/BRO 1988 FORD BRONCO  Reg: PC MA 6276VO  VIN: 1FMCU14T6JUA59684
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle seen leaving Serums on Deerfield. Found to be an   
employee.

08-24692        2331 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    IN THE AREA OF BANK NORTH - MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:31:50  Clrd-23:37:46
           Vehicle:    BLK 1997 NISS SE ALTI  Reg: PAN MA 454JP0  VIN: 1N4BU31D5VC230418
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24693        2339 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    61 CONWAY ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:39:14  Clrd-23:46:55
           Vehicle:    RED 1996 VOLV SE 850  Reg: PAN MA 25HS18  VIN: YV1LS5546T1270729
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for improper display   
of registration sticker.

08-24694        2349 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 139] CHINA GOURMET - 78 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:49:16  Clrd-09/25/2008 @ 00:00:41
           Vehicle:    BLK 2005 TOYT SCION  Reg: PC MA 73ZL19  VIN: JTKKT624250129022
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24695        2350 DISTURBANCE Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    35 MILL ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:52:15  Enrt-23:52:25  Arvd-23:54:39  Clrd-23:57:15
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:52:20  Enrt-23:52:28  Arvd-23:54:41  Clrd-23:58:07
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:58:08                                Clrd-23:58:11
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.Crime patrol   
reports loud music coming from west side of building on Mill   
St.

         Narrative:      
We did not hear any noise or music.

         Narrative:      
All quiet on arrival.

For Date: 09/25/2008  -  Thursday   

08-24696        0001 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    180 FEDERAL ST @ 2 POND ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:01:22  Clrd-00:12:55
           Vehicle:    WHI 1993 CHRY SE LEBARO  Reg: PAN MA 44BV52  VIN: 1C3XU4536PF523662
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 256
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for defective tail light   
and seatbelt violation.

08-24701        0052 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    425 MAIN ST @ 14 HOPE ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:52:41  Clrd-00:59:48
           Vehicle:    GRY 1992 BUIC CENTUR  Reg: PAN MA 81ST92  VIN: 1G4AL84N4N6447124
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24702        0107 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:07:42  Clrd-01:14:49
           Vehicle:    WHI 2004 FORD EXPEDI  Reg: PAN MA 74PP86  VIN: 1FMFU18L44LA55845
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for speeding.

08-24703        0117 FIGHT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1223] SMITTY'S PUB - 26 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:19:00  Enrt-01:19:10  Arvd-01:19:18  Clrd-02:22:39
   Location Change:    [GRF 1244] ANTONIO'S PIZZA & GRINDERS - 201 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/25/20080121]
                       OFFICERS OUT WITH INVOLVED FEMALE                                                       
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/25/20080139]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:19:03  Enrt-01:19:12  Arvd-01:19:21  Clrd-01:25:31
   Location Change:    [GRF 1244] ANTONIO'S PIZZA & GRINDERS - 201 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/25/20080121]
                       OFFICERS OUT WITH INVOLVED FEMALE                                                       
             

              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:19:05  Enrt-01:19:15  Arvd-01:20:07  Clrd-01:26:24
         Narrative:      

Report of a possible fight outside this location. Rp states   
it maybe between a male and female but is unsure. Officers   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
I placed the subject in custody for disorderly conduct.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1226-AR
            Arrest:    JOSEY, LATOYA TASHE       
           Address:    280 DEERFIELD ST B   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    03/15/1983
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT

08-24704        0125 TRAFFIC STOP Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    132 DAVIS ST @ 44 PLEASANT ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:25:32  Clrd-01:53:03
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:26:27                 Arvd-01:26:37  Clrd-01:50:19
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/25/20080140]
                       ENROUTE TO THE STATION TO ASSIST 134 WITH AN UNRULY PRISONER                            
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           Vehicle:    GRY 2000 CHEV SE IMPALA  Reg: PC MA 24HE82  VIN: 2G1WH55K4Y9382120
             Towed:    For: REVO/INS By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
 Refer To Citation:      M7199661
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I stopped a vehicle with several occupants that were   
involved with in a fight.  The registration was revolked due   
to insurance cancelation and the operator was suspended.    
Operator and owner were summoned to court.  See AR's for   
further information.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1227-AR
           Summons:    HOOSE, DELORES A       
           Address:    88 MAIN ST 8C   NORTHFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/04/1978
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
        Refer To Summons:      08-1228-AR
           Summons:    DUKES, MAURICE J       
           Address:    88 MAIN ST 8C   NORTHFIELD, MA
               DOB:    11/25/1981
           Charges:    ALLOWING OPER OF UNINSURED VEHICLE ON PUBLIC WAY
                       ALLOWING M/V WITH REVOKED REGISTRATION ON A WAY

08-24705        0322 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    2 PIERCE ST @ 228 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-03:22:41  Clrd-03:28:52
           Vehicle:    GRN 2000 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 790WEZ  VIN: 1HGCG1658YA049097
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I isssued the operator a written warning for defective   
headlight.

08-24707        0548 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 FEDERAL ST @ 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:51:51                 Arvd-05:51:53  Clrd-05:54:42
           Vehicle:    BRO 2001 HOND VN ODYSSE  Reg: PAN MA 8384WF  VIN: 2HKRL18531H608720
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24708        0607 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    4 CHAPMAN ST @ 204 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:07:08  Clrd-06:13:50
           Vehicle:    GRN 1997 DODG RAM  Reg: PAN MA 653EM0  VIN: 1B7HF13Z5VJ617607
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24709        0617 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:17:35  Clrd-06:23:43
           Vehicle:    BLU 2003 DODG RAM  Reg: CON MA J85410  VIN: 3D7KU28653G703519
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24711        0627 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    149 HIGH ST @ 288 SANDERSON ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-06:27:59  Clrd-06:34:44
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 DODG RAM  Reg: PAN MA 1602GT  VIN: 1B7HF16Z9WS725171
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for stop sign   
violation.

08-24713        0703 GUN SHOTS,HUNTING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1095] BETE FOG NOZZLE - 50 GREENFIELD ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:18:20                 Arvd-08:18:25  Clrd-08:19:17
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-08:18:23                 Arvd-08:18:27  Clrd-08:19:19
         Narrative:      

Report of goose hunters in the adjacent corn field,request   
towing of th e hunters vehicles.  Officers dispatched to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
C16 called at 0701,returned call at 0711,enroute

         Narrative:      
vehicles not on Bete property,all hunters checked by C16

         Narrative:      
C16 reports no violations at this time.

08-24714        0705 ABANDONED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BURGER KING - 463 BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-07:12:22                 Arvd-07:25:16  Clrd-07:34:00
           Vehicle:        1998 CHRY TOWN  Reg: PC MA 733CX7  VIN: 1C4GP54L6WB629769
         Narrative:      

Vehicle in their lot possibly abandoned, no plates, Rp wants   
to make sure vehicle is not stolen.

         Narrative:      
vehicle not stolen

08-24718        0742 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    429 DEERFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

rp found a male dog black and brown ,some white spots,brown   
around the eyes,old leg injury

         Narrative:      
advised to bring dog to the shelter/pound

08-24725        0829 B&E ATTEMPT Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    332 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:33:33                 Arvd-08:44:08  Clrd-09:04:37
         Narrative:      

Report of an attempted breaking & entering at this location.   
 Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
storm windows pushed open.  same possible done by bonifilio.
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         Narrative:      
no entry made.

       Refer To Incident:      08-966-OF

08-24728        0932 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
              Post:    A2A    
                                                     Arvd-09:32:03  Clrd-09:34:35
              Post:    A2    
                                                     Arvd-09:32:37  Clrd-09:33:10
           Vehicle:    RED 1999 FORD RANGER  Reg: PC MA 57PC80  VIN: 1FTYR14V9XTA76104
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
owner showed suspended. owner not operator.

08-24735        1012 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 402] GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:26:10                 Arvd-10:26:12  Clrd-10:33:00
         Narrative:      

caller reporting bank card theft

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP, who informed me that she resides in   
Northampton MA and reported that her debit/credit card   
"number" was used to make numerous unapproved purchases -   
none of which occurred in Greenfield MA. RP indicated that   
it appears as though purchases were made "on line." Same was   
advised to report crime to the town/city in which she   
resides.

08-24734        1015 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW @ MILL ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:29:20                 Arvd-10:33:39  Clrd-11:00:21
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location. Traffic   
light stuck on red. FD sent.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding.

         Narrative:      
E5 advised the lights are indeed stuck, requesting someone   
from Communications.

         Narrative:      
84 will be enroute.

         Narrative:      
78 adv the lights are on flash, requesting an officer as the   
intersection is hazardous.

         Narrative:      
DPW requested for stop signs

         Narrative:      
78 advised this is not going to be able to be fixed,   
requesting C2 be advised and requesting Northrup, also DPW   
on scene putting out stop signs, lights will be powered   
down. C2 advised.

         Narrative:      
C2 contacted Northrup.
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         Narrative:      
E5 clear.

         Narrative:      
E5 in quarters.

08-24736        1019 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    MONTAGUE CITY RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:20:33                 Arvd-10:20:35  Clrd-10:28:59
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 FORD RANGER  Reg: PC MA 95PG86  VIN: 1FTCR15X7VTA24784
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
95PG86

08-24739        1035 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:35:46                 Arvd-10:40:52  Clrd-11:16:13
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-10:35:49                 Arvd-10:40:56  Clrd-11:14:36
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:16:50                 Arvd-11:16:52  Clrd-11:24:00
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-11:16:57                 Arvd-11:16:59  Clrd-11:24:02
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location. Rp   
advised her nephew threatened to assault her with a baseball   
bat.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP who reported she had an agrument with hed er   
nephew and upstairs neighbor Brandon Hubble, at which time   
he threatened to go get a baseball bat and beat her with it.   
Hubble was not home and arrived while we were on scene, with   
his grandmother / mother of RP. Spoke with Hubble who   
reported not having threatend RP in any way, indicating RP   
shut the water off to apt building which initiated verbal   
argument. RP wanted it on record that her mother, A. Coyne,   
left her a voice mail message - Coyne having a 209A Order   
against RP. Ofc. Rowell listened to this message which   
contained no threats, only requesting that she "Knock it   
off." All were advised.

08-24740        1042 SHOPLIFTING Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 435] BIG Y FOODS - 237 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-10:44:38                 Arvd-10:55:29  Clrd-11:59:55
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/25/20081124]
                       booking prisoner                                                                        
             

              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-10:44:44                 Arvd-10:55:28  Clrd-11:16:05
              Post:    AINV3    
                                                     Arvd-11:24:21  Clrd-11:59:53
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/25/20081124]
                       booking prisoner                                                                        
             

         Narrative:      
Report of a shoplifting incident at this location.  Officer   
to investigate.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1229-AR
            Arrest:    MORGAN, MARY ELLEN       
           Address:    3 ALLEN DR    NORTH ADAMS, MA
               DOB:    11/05/1968
           Charges:    SHOPLIFTING BY ASPORTATION, 2ND OFF.
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08-24742        1113 ERRATIC OPERATION No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    RMV - MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:15:34                 Arvd-11:20:50  Clrd-11:28:28
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.   
Scooter was being operated on the sidewalk, is now parked by   
the RMV.

         Narrative:      
same parked on the sidewalk and was asked to move by M1.

08-24741        1114 WELFARE CHECK Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    TURNERS FALLS RD
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:24:07                 Arvd-11:24:16  Clrd-11:25:19
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-11:24:12                 Arvd-11:24:14  Clrd-11:25:19
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
goa

08-24743        1117 DISABLED MV No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-11:17:37                 Arvd-11:17:39  Clrd-11:24:14
           Vehicle:    BLU 1997 DODG NEON  Reg: PC MA 934DN5  VIN: 3B3ES47CXVT542080
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
934DN5,registered owner SUS/rsu,as of 09/25/08

         Narrative:      
vehicle moved off road

08-24744        1141 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW @ MILL ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:42:37                 Arvd-11:56:07  Clrd-12:04:22
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location. FD   
requesting an officer for traffic while they attempt to   
reset the lights.

08-24748        1213 LARCENY Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    29 PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:17:32                 Arvd-12:44:15  Clrd-13:01:37
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/25/20081247]
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate. Rp advised his tenant rewired his electricity   
to the landlord's meter.

       Refer To Incident:      08-967-OF

08-24750        1227 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-12:27:48  Clrd-12:29:27
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Spoke with Sue   
Kelly over the phone about her son, Brandon and her sisters   
children and the incident that happened on Monday evening.   
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Advised of options and to follow up with Sgt. Dodge if need   
be.

08-24751        1257 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:12:44                 Arvd-13:16:14  Clrd-13:16:15
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-13:40:44  Clrd-13:57:23
         Narrative:      

Rp requesting to speak with the watch commander.

         Narrative:      
Requested info about written warning  he received.

08-24753        1314 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 402] GREENFIELD SAVINGS BANK - 400 MAIN ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-13:16:20                 Arvd-13:18:27  Clrd-13:29:24
   Location Change:    4 AMES ST @ 30 FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/25/20081318]
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-13:16:41                 Arvd-13:18:26  Clrd-13:18:47
   Location Change:    4 AMES ST @ 30 FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/25/20081318]
              Post:    ALT1    
                       Disp-13:17:48                 Arvd-13:17:50  Clrd-13:29:09
   Location Change:    4 AMES ST @ 30 FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/25/20081318]
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:22:18                 Arvd-13:22:20  Clrd-13:29:00
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-13:23:53                 Arvd-13:23:55  Clrd-13:28:58
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

         Narrative:      
E5 responding.

         Narrative:      
E5 in area investigating.

         Narrative:      
78 adv under control, assisting BHA, in service.

         Narrative:      
Assisted with traffic control at Federal and Osgood St.

         Narrative:      
1328 - E1 returning.

         Narrative:      
E1 in quarters.

         Narrative:      
Upon arrival, we were instructed to clear. Then conducted   
traffic control at Federal and Osgood St.

08-24755        1359 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    279 ELM ST @ 2 OAK CT
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:59:57                 Arvd-14:00:00  Clrd-14:05:33
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 HOND PILOT  Reg: PC MA RT8230  VIN: 2HKYF18583H618911
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
RW8230

08-24760        1430 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 754] STOP & SHOP - 89 FRENCH KING HWY
              Post:    A2A    
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                       Disp-14:34:16                 Arvd-14:34:19  Clrd-14:48:15
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Not a larceny at this time. Misplaced purse which is Black   
with white daisies and blue cloth on the purse.

08-24763        1517 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    11 ELM TER A
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:38:52                 Arvd-15:38:55  Clrd-15:38:56
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
Fd dispatched at 1517.
E1 enroute 1518.

         Narrative:      
On scene 1521.
Clear 1533.
In Quarters 1539.

08-24764        1520 WELFARE CHECK Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    70 PRAY DR
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:22:13                 Arvd-15:25:28  Clrd-15:34:07
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent.

Juvenile Court Probation spoke with subject at this location   
and while on the phone heard a loud crash and advised   
subject to call the police.  Same would like to verify   
everything is okay.

         Narrative:      
Checks at the residence found everything OK with Miss   
BREWINGTON present. Same stated that she was fine and would   
call Mr StArmond back. Cleared.

08-24767        1552 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1422] CAFE KOKO - 204 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-15:52:41  Clrd-16:19:49
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
One in custody.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1230-AR
            Arrest:    YAZDI, SARAH J       
           Address:    80 FORT SQ 2NDFL   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    04/11/1984
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-24768        1601 THREAT Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    90 PIERCE ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:18:19                 Arvd-16:18:21  Clrd-16:19:27
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:42:11                 Arvd-16:42:13  Clrd-16:49:16
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         Narrative:      
Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
Verbal threat made to RP, same wished for charges. SEE AR#   
for further.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1231-AR
           Summons:    MILOTTE, MARYANN M       
           Address:    52 PLEASANT ST REAR2   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    08/01/1974
           Charges:    THREAT TO COMMIT CRIME MURDER

08-24769        1618 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    289 MAIN ST @ 4 COURT SQ
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:19:37                 Arvd-16:26:55  Clrd-16:34:37
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:19:55                 Arvd-16:23:42  Clrd-16:37:54
         Narrative:      

Employee from the Town Hall reports a man came in and asked   
her to call the police.  He told her there is a Domestic   
Disturbance at the corner of Main St and Court Sq.  The   
involved male is wearing a light blue shirt.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with several witnesses at this location, all reported   
no physical violence just a lot of arguing. Located involved   
parties, both stated there was no physical violence, only an   
argument that was exasperated by the males father's   
presence, so they left the area.

08-24771        1636 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1100] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Prevention tested the new key for the Four Corners School.

08-24773        1709 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    11 WESTWOOD RD
         Narrative:      

Report of an outside fire.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
E1 enroute 1711.
On scene 1715.
Clear and responding to 44 Juniper Ct. 1718.

08-24774        1717 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    44 JUNIPER CT
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
 BHA requests FD.  78 advised.

         Narrative:      
E1 enroute at 1718.

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene 1725.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear 1731.

         Narrative:      
In Quarters 1747.
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08-24775        1725 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1251] WINTERLAND - 76 HOPE ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-17:26:34                 Arvd-17:31:11  Clrd-17:34:05
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:26:34  Enrt-17:27:52  Arvd-17:32:03  Clrd-17:33:42
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Not as called in, all parties present report no problems,   
just discussing current issues between the bar and the   
neighbors in a peaceful manner.

08-24776        1737 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 389] MASS. REGISTRY OF MOTOR VEHICLES - 280 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:37:39                 Arvd-17:41:57  Clrd-17:45:54
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Front motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears to be secure at this time.

08-24778        1750 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    10 HARRIS CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:04:25                 Arvd-18:04:26  Clrd-18:04:28
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-24779        1800 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    192 SILVER ST @ 2 KENT AVE
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-18:00:25  Clrd-18:04:50
           Vehicle:    BLU 1984 CHEV FLEETS  Reg: PC MA 764DN5  VIN: 2GCEK14H9E1121594
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24780        1802 911 MISDIAL No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST 323
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 misdial.  Elderly female attempting to dial   
911.

08-24785        1851 THREAT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    EXXON - MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:52:44                 Arvd-19:00:55  Clrd-19:10:30
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

08-24787        1910 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:10:30  Clrd-19:19:20
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 CHEV TK GMT400  Reg: CON MA D77030  VIN: 1GBJK34F1VF000175
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Veh halted on equipment violation without incident. Citation   
issued and presented without arguments of problems. Cleared.
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08-24788        1926 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1252] RENAISSANCE AUTOMOTIVE RECONDITIONING - 295 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-19:26:13  Clrd-19:39:18
           Vehicle:    WHI 2003 FORD SE RANGER  Reg: PAS MA VTGZ58  VIN: 1FTZR45E93PB59832
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to have lights on at night   
(85/15).

08-24789        1929 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    2 PIERCE ST @ 228 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:52:02                 Arvd-19:52:03  Clrd-20:02:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a W/M in a large red pickup truck with rust   
around the wheel wells attempted to pick up his daughter and   
her friend as they were walking to school this morning.  The   
male is described as having blond or red hair, wearing a   
ball cap, late 30's to early 40's, not heavyset.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Isaac Maas about incident this morning around   
0800 hours, when his 4th grade daughter and friend were   
walking to Holy Trinity school. A white male operator pulled   
up to them at the intersection of Federal and Pierce and may   
have asked if they needed a ride. The girls described the   
male as wearing a ball cap with blond or redish hair, medium   
build, late 30s or 40s driving a large red pickup truck with   
 rusting around the wheel wells. Mr. Maas wanted to pass on   
the information in case of any further reports.

08-24790        1932 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] 188 LEYDEN RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:33:10                 Arvd-19:33:12  Clrd-19:47:08
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
13 year old, Marsh reported that this morning around 0715   
hours, a "Bobs Funiture" box truck with white cab, yellow   
box with blue lettering backed into his long driveway this   
morning and followed him down the driveway until he took out   
his cell phone and called his father in the house. Advised   
B/M operator and W/m passenger. No words were exchanged.   
Mother wanted incident logged.

08-24792        1952 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    83 HOPE ST 2
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:03:37                 Arvd-20:03:39  Clrd-20:18:05
           Vehicle:    BLK 2007 HYUN SE ELANTR  Reg: PC MA 11DC86  VIN: KMHDU46D77U115426
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her car was keyed overnight.

         Narrative:      
VEHICLE KEYED OVERNIGHT, SEE REPORT FOR FURTHER

       Refer To Incident:      08-968-OF

08-24793        2023 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    60 MOHAWK TRL @ 2 RIVER ST
              Post:    B2    
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                                                     Arvd-20:23:52  Clrd-20:35:57
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PAN MA 63PJ45  VIN: 1FAFP34N55W185847
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for (90/7) defective equipment: headlight.

08-24794        2038 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    42 ADAMS RD 8
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

For Date: 09/26/2008  -  Friday   

08-24796        0007 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    27 FORBES CT
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:13:56  Enrt-00:14:35  Arvd-00:17:33  Clrd-00:41:52
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:13:59  Enrt-00:14:33  Arvd-00:17:30  Clrd-00:41:07
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.   
Caller reports she has verbal argument with her husband.   
Husband has left and rp would like to know what her options   
are.

         Narrative:      
Report issued for Domestic assault. RP reports Husband came   
into her house and threaten to hit her. Rp was advised of   
209A options. RP refused emergency 209A and reports she will   
go to the court house in the morning. Male sunject left   
prior to our arrival.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1253-AR
           Summons:    MORALES, JOSE A       
           Address:    27 FORBES CT    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    09/17/1975
           Charges:    ASSAULT (DOMESTIC)
       Refer To Incident:      08-969-OF

08-24797        0008 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 195] MCDONALDS - 208 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:08:23  Clrd-00:18:04
           Vehicle:    BLU 2002 HYUN UT SANTE FE  Reg: PC VT BMK283
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24798        0038 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1052] POET SEAT NURSING HOME - 359 HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-24799        0044 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 896] ADAMS DIRECT MAIL - 99 ELM ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:44:55  Clrd-00:59:46
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 ACUR SE 32TL  Reg: PAN MA 28KZ93  VIN: 19UUA56933A064034
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.
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         Narrative:      
Checked on two males sitting in a vehicle in the parking lot   
of a closed business. Males report they park there with the   
permission of the owner.

08-24800        0254 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NORTHBOUND - LEYDEN RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:54:47  Clrd-03:03:47
           Vehicle:    GRN 1995 JEEP GRACHE  Reg: PAN MA 989AG0  VIN: 1J4GZ58S0SC714133
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24802        0358 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    BETWEEN FEDERAL & COUNTRY CLUB - SILVER ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-03:59:35  Enrt-03:59:49  Arvd-04:03:23  Clrd-04:27:05
   Location Change:    204 SILVER ST @ 2 LENOX AVE [Modified: 09/26/20080409]
                       Out with subject in this area.                                                          
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 00101] 23 FORBES CT [Modified: 09/26/20080417]
                       Courtesy transport to this location.                                                    
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-03:59:35  Enrt-03:59:56  Arvd-04:03:21  Clrd-04:27:04
   Location Change:    204 SILVER ST @ 2 LENOX AVE [Modified: 09/26/20080409]
                       Out with subject in this area.                                                          
             

   Location Change:    [GRF 00101] 23 FORBES CT [Modified: 09/26/20080417]
                       Courtesy transport to this location.                                                    
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:59:46  Enrt-03:59:51  Arvd-04:02:19  Clrd-04:02:25
         Narrative:      

Rp reports a male party walking in the roadway who flagged   
her down attempting to stop her vehicle.  Subject may be   
Asian.

         Narrative:      
Officers transported same to his residence.

08-24803        0538 911 SILENT/STATIC Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:39:57  Enrt-05:40:04  Arvd-05:43:33  Clrd-05:49:02
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:40:01  Enrt-05:40:06  Arvd-05:43:35  Clrd-05:49:01
         Narrative:      

Received a silent/static 911 call. On call back answering   
machine picked up.

         Narrative:      
Officers found the building secure, no issue.  Possibly a   
phone line problem.

08-24810        0659 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

0700-0800 group #4 working #74 Capt,#69,#76,#84,#86
0800-1800 group # 2 working #78 Capt,#62,#81,#83,#93
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         Narrative:      
brush 1 and #88 OA for blasting detail 0746
E5 and #65 out of town for service 0700,IQ 1058

         Narrative:      
E1 OA box testing 1101
box 321 1104,4 rds
box 315 1108,4 rds
box 316,1109,4 rds
box 324,1117,4 rds

         Narrative:      
box 326 ,1114,4 rds
box 322,1119,4 rds
E1 IQ 1124

08-24812        0807 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    22 UNION ST 1
         Narrative:      

Rp stated that his brown beagle broke his cable and is loose   
in the area with a 6' cable in tow.

         Narrative:      
Rp called back and stated that the Beagle has returned.

08-24811        0809 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 179] GREENFIELD SWIMMING POOL - NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:10:45                 Arvd-08:16:30  Clrd-08:25:11
              Post:    ASGT    
                       Disp-08:11:02                                Clrd-08:17:11
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Zone front and rear doors.   
 Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
false alarm, const. company set same off.

         Narrative:      
112 requests someone from the DPW to the scene to reset   
system.  DPW advised.

08-24815        0916 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    S SHELBURNE RD @ COLRAIN RD
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-09:16:08  Clrd-09:19:53
           Vehicle:    BLK 1994 NISS SE MAXIMA  Reg: PC MA 92BZ65  VIN: JN1HJ01FXRT213782
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Owner managed to start

08-24823        1016 911 ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:17:39                 Arvd-10:26:46  Clrd-10:26:48
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.fax machine on call back

08-24824        1131 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    70 LOVERS LN
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Fd sent
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08-24826        1146 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    228 FEDERAL ST @ 2 PIERCE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:47:02                 Arvd-11:52:28  Clrd-11:53:49
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-11:47:09                 Arvd-11:52:31  Clrd-12:14:34
   Location Change:    430 FEDERAL ST @ 127 SILVER ST [Modified: 09/26/20081147]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with a funeral procession.

         Narrative:      
assisted procession.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear 1201

08-24827        1214 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    70 PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:14:52                 Arvd-12:14:54  Clrd-12:37:55
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:smoke from roof

TIME OF CALL-1211

TIME EN ROUTE-1212

TIME ON SCENE-1214

TIME UNDER CONTROL-1229

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1237

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-1243

08-24828        1226 FORGERY/FRAUD Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 337] CALLS CORNER STORE - 122 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:38:01                 Arvd-12:39:03  Clrd-12:49:49
           Vehicle:    BLK 1999 OLDS SE ALERO  Reg: PC MA 92JM56  VIN: 1G3NK52T0XC404218
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.  Caller reports   
a male party came into the store and wanted to cash in what   
looked like to be 3 rolls of dimes.

       Refer To Incident:      08-971-OF

08-24829        1241 911 ABANDONED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    25 CUMBERLAND RD
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-12:42:22                 Arvd-12:53:30  Clrd-12:57:06
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:42:26                 Arvd-12:51:56  Clrd-12:53:35
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:53:39                                Clrd-12:57:14
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.  On call back got a busy   
signal.

08-24831        1355 ACCIDENT Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [DRF] NEAR THE WOK - 5&10
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Transfered to   
Shelburne Control.

08-24834        1402 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
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  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:11:58                 Arvd-14:14:19  Clrd-14:41:54
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Beverly reports that Walter William will not back her handy   
cap placard.  A message was left for William to contact me.

08-24833        1405 DESPONDENT PERSON Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    66 ASTER CT
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:07:19                 Arvd-14:12:57  Clrd-14:21:52
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-14:07:23                 Arvd-14:11:48  Clrd-14:21:42
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance fro a despondent person.BHA   
enroute

         Narrative:      
spoke with rp and advised. No specific threat made.   
Voluntarily agreed to seek medical help at FMC.

08-24838        1442 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    101 HIGH ST @ 68 MAPLE ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:43:34                 Arvd-14:47:06  Clrd-15:14:18
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-14:46:03                 Arvd-14:48:44  Clrd-15:14:16
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 OLDS SE CUTLAS  Reg: PC MA 216DH7  VIN: 1G3NG52M3W6343728
           Vehicle:    GRY 1999 SE STRN SC2  Reg: PC MA CI76LB  VIN: 1G8ZY1275XZ311827
             Towed:    For: Accident By: Koch's   
           Vehicle:    BLK 2004 FORD LGTCON  Reg: PC MA 52TH59  VIN: 1FTPW14504KA99261
             Towed:    For: Accident By: Koch's   
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.   Three vehicles.  No   
injuries.

         Narrative:      
FD sent

         Narrative:      
112 requests BHA.

       Refer To Accident:      08-374-AC

08-24839        1443 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:45:40                 Arvd-14:45:41  Clrd-14:57:55
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-24840        1508 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    28 KENWOOD ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24842        1521 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:21:59  Enrt-15:22:28  Arvd-15:30:18  Clrd-15:55:19
           Vehicle:    BLU 1989 CHEV S10BLA  Reg: PC MA 761RBA  VIN: 1GNCT18Z2K0125136
           Vehicle:    GLD 2006 CHRY SU CHRYSLER PACIFICA SUV  Reg: PC VT BRX830  VIN: 3A4GM68406R992390
         Narrative:      
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Caller reports accident in this area.  No injuries reported.   
 Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Minor accident with all parties reporting no injuries. Veh   
departed under own power. Citation issued for following to   
close. Cleared without incident or problems.

08-24845        1546 911 STATIC No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:47:32                 Arvd-15:55:31  Clrd-15:55:35
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-15:51:07                 Arvd-15:51:08  Clrd-15:52:58
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 call with static on the line.

         Narrative:      
PHONE LINE ISSUE, VERIZON AWARE OF THE PROBLEM, CLOSING AT   
5PM THIS EVENING

         Narrative:      
While en route, officer on scene cancelled our response.

08-24852        1630 ALARM, TELLER BAIT CLIP/PANIC False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 422] BANK OF WESTERN MASSACHUSETTS - 280 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-16:31:02  Enrt-16:31:09  Arvd-16:35:39  Clrd-16:41:45
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-16:31:02  Enrt-16:31:09  Arvd-16:34:48  Clrd-16:38:57
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:31:02  Enrt-16:31:09                 Clrd-16:31:47
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:31:02  Enrt-16:31:09  Arvd-16:35:41  Clrd-16:40:05
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:32:15  Enrt-16:32:24  Arvd-16:33:41  Clrd-16:39:00
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-16:39:47  Clrd-16:45:00
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.

         Narrative:      
Apparent false alarm. Cleared.

         Narrative:      
Secured east side of parking lot. Other officers arrived.   
Dispatch placed call and received information that no   
problems were present. Employee out and spoke with Sgt.   
Dodge and Officer Kratz.

08-24853        1639 ERRATIC OPERATION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:48:43                 Arvd-16:48:44  Clrd-16:58:10
   Location Change:    [GRF 895] AGWAY/GREENFIELD FARMERS COOPERATIVE EXCHANGE - 269 HIGH ST [Modified:
09/26/20081649]
                       Officers out with vehicle at this time.                                                 
             

           Vehicle:    BLU 1989 FORD F250  Reg: PC MA 96FX91  VIN: 2FTEF26Y0KCB01547
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.

         Narrative:      
Located and spoke with operator, at Agaway parking lot. Same   
appeared o.k., indicating he was talking on cell phone while   
operating his vehicle which may have contributed to poor   
operation. Same was advised.
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08-24858        1733 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    92 BAYBERRY CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:38:48                 Arvd-17:38:53  Clrd-17:59:12
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/26/20081739]
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.

         Narrative:      
Miss SANTUCCI making complaint of harassing calls against   
BROWN. Simply requesting a call from Police to try and end   
the problem but that she will file if need be.
Made call to given number and could only leave messages as   
to the phone calls and the need for the problem to stop.   
Will re-contact RP at later period to see if the problem has   
ended.

08-24859        1739 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    PLAIN RD @ COLRAIN RD
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-17:39:45  Clrd-17:48:38
           Vehicle:    WHI 2005 VOLV 4D S60  Reg: PC VT EEM780  VIN: YV1RS640852439726
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued.

         Narrative:      
Observed vehicle parked off roadway (Plain Rd) in tree line,   
at farm field, on the west side of roadway just north of   
Colrain Rd. Vehicle began backing and we approached   
occupants, being one male(pass) and one female(oper). Same   
reported "talking" in sucluded area. Spoke with female   
outside vehicle and confirmed no problems. Requested   
dispatch document names in call.

08-24860        1745 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    425 MAIN ST @ 14 HOPE ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-17:45:41  Clrd-17:52:15
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC WY 2244AF
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
advised of red light issue

08-24861        1756 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    23 PROSPECT ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:00:02                 Arvd-18:16:10  Clrd-18:29:50
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
Owner did not get response at door, attempting entry butdoor   
chain locked from the inside. No entry made by owner, same   
advised.

08-24862        1830 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    115 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:36:10                                Clrd-18:38:03
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-18:38:09  Enrt-18:38:44  Arvd-18:44:26  Clrd-18:44:33
              Post:    B1    
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                       Disp-18:38:09  Enrt-18:38:44  Arvd-18:44:32  Clrd-19:21:13
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-18:44:37                 Arvd-18:44:39  Clrd-19:18:08
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

         Narrative:      
STOOD BY WITH DCF WHILE THEY MET WITH MOTHER. WILL CALL IF   
THEY NEED FURTHER ASSISTANCE

         Narrative:      
Assisted DSS till released. Interview still on-going.   
Cleared.

         Narrative:      
Assisted DSS till released. Interview still on-going.   
Cleared.

08-24865        1953 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    GREEN RIVER RD
              Post:    BSGT    
                                                     Arvd-19:53:05  Clrd-20:01:58
           Vehicle:    GRY 2001 FORD F150  Reg: PAN MA 68BY65  VIN: 1FTZF172X1NB16989
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation for speeding. Verbal for inspection.

08-24866        2019 FIRE MASTER BOX Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated.  Fire department notified.

CALL TYPE:Box 822

TIME OF CALL-2019

TIME EN ROUTE-2023

TIME ON SCENE-2031

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-2044

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-2049

08-24867        2023 911 HANG UP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:33:38  Enrt-20:33:41  Arvd-20:35:44  Clrd-20:36:55
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location.

         Narrative:      
Officers found building to be secure, no occupants.

08-24869        2025 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 6] CVS PHARMACY - 137 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-20:27:19                                Clrd-20:28:58
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-20:27:23                                Clrd-20:28:55
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:29:03  Enrt-20:29:13  Arvd-20:32:21  Clrd-20:33:31
         Narrative:      

Rp reports a vehicle in the lot with an alarm sounding.
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         Narrative:      
Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
All quiet upon arrival

08-24870        2025 MEDICAL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    185 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:27:31                                Clrd-20:28:49
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-20:29:06  Enrt-20:29:18  Arvd-20:30:56  Clrd-20:33:07
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-20:29:09  Enrt-20:29:18  Arvd-20:30:57  Clrd-20:33:17
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
Found to be young female having an asthma attack.  No   
medical attention needed per adults present.

08-24872        2037 DISTURBANCE Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 6] CVS PHARMACY - 137 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-20:37:21  Clrd-20:40:24
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  Officers back   
checking vehicle with alarm sounding.

         Narrative:      
Unfounded.

08-24873        2111 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BERNARDSTON RD @ LONG AVE
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-21:11:37  Clrd-21:21:44
           Vehicle:    BLU 2001 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PAN MA 2384WF  VIN: 1FAFP34361W361197
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
ADVISED OF AFTERMARKET MUFFLER CAP, PLATE LIGHT AND FORD   
STICKER IN REAR WINDOW

08-24874        2131 ACCIDENT No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    27 CHAPMAN ST
           Vehicle:    GRN 1996 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 46GT93  VIN: 4T1BG12K3TU931707
           Vehicle:        2003 MITS  Reg: PC NJ NHJ64L
         Narrative:      

RP reports a minor accident occuring earlier in the evening   
at this location.

Same completed an uninvestigated report.

08-24875        2131 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    36 BEECH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:33:48                 Arvd-21:33:50  Clrd-21:38:26
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/26/20082134]
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Rp stated a   
white Chevy van pulled up in front of her residence while   
she was on her porch.  Rp stated that a male party got out   
and stood on the sidewalk looking at her house and then   
proceeded to her porch.  When she confronted him, he ask if   
this is Chris's house and she told him know.  Officer sent   
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to investigate.

08-24877        2153 UNWANTED Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:54:09  Enrt-21:54:22  Arvd-21:55:09  Clrd-22:01:07
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-21:54:12                                Clrd-21:58:50
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent.

         Narrative:      
RP called back to state subjects did leave the property.

         Narrative:      
Apparent argumentative as to the facility and being quiet.   
Same was leaving as authorities arrived. Desk clerk   
confirmed no further issues. Cleared.

08-24880        2256 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    FEDERAL STREET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:outside fire

TIME OF CALL-2253

TIME EN ROUTE-E1 2256

TIME ON SCENE-2258 investigating 74 has command

TIME UNDER CONTROL-2302 fire extinguished
C2 notified
TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-2312

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-2314

08-24879        2259 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 128] WELDON HOUSE - 54 HIGH ST G2
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E 3 responding 2300
Arrived 2302
E3 in service 2304
Clear and returning 2310
In Quarters 2312

08-24881        2312 FIGHT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 133] FRIENDLY'S - 200 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:14:21  Enrt-23:17:01  Arvd-23:18:53  Clrd-23:23:09
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:14:24  Enrt-23:17:04  Arvd-23:18:54  Clrd-23:25:33
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:14:27  Enrt-23:17:06  Arvd-23:18:56  Clrd-23:21:03
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location. Caller reports a group   
gathered in the parking lot yelling and possibly getting   
ready to fight. Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP. He stated that there were males/females   
yelling and "flipping the bird" to each other. When he went   
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back out after calling they were gone. He observed 2 dark   
colored sedans.

         Narrative:      
The people left before our arrival.

08-24882        2329 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    SCHOOL ST @ AMES ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:29:44  Clrd-23:46:42
           Vehicle:    GRN 1998 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 581DT3  VIN: 2HGEJ8649WH593715
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding and the   
passenger for seatbelt violation.

08-24883        2343 DISTURBANCE/MUSIC Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 210] 42 DEERFIELD ST 2FL B
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-23:45:33                 Arvd-23:46:40  Clrd-09/27/2008 @ 00:02:52
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:45:36                 Arvd-23:46:39  Clrd-09/27/2008 @ 00:02:27
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. Caller reports the   
neighbors are playing their music loud.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with male subject. Advised to keep the noise down.

08-24884        2347 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    D H JONES BUILDING - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-23:47:58  Clrd-23:56:17
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 OLDS SE ALERO  Reg: PC MA 150NRM  VIN: 1G3NL52E43C143328
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for defective fog   
light.

For Date: 09/27/2008  -  Saturday   

08-24886        0026 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NEAR VICTORIA BAR - CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-00:27:59                 Arvd-00:28:39  Clrd-00:30:15
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:28:03                 Arvd-00:28:45  Clrd-00:47:15
           Vehicle:    GRN 1998 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 581DT3  VIN: 2HGEJ8649WH593715
         Narrative:      

Male reports man passed out in car and has baby in back seat   
of M/V. Caller was unable to give description or color of   
M/V.

         Narrative:      
Checked area.  134 will handle, he is familiar with car.

         Narrative:      
I checked on the person, he had his head down while he was   
playing video games on his cell phone. The baby in the back   
was fine.
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08-24887        0042 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    1 TURNERS FALLS RD @ 7 LOOMIS RD
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:42:56  Clrd-00:51:59
           Vehicle:    GRN 1993 MAZD CP MX6  Reg: PAN MA 74LH88  VIN: 1YVGE31A9P5236257
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for no tail and plate lights. Issued   
citation for same.

08-24888        0104 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 592] KING'S GYM - 154 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-01:04:36  Clrd-01:45:07
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/27/20080109]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:05:29                 Arvd-01:05:31  Clrd-01:11:52
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 134.

         Narrative:      
I placed the subject in custody for the warrant.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1233-AR
            Arrest:    CORMIER, MICHELLE R       
           Address:    70 ASTER CT    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    12/11/1985
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-24889        0111 SUSPICIOUS VEHILCE Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    FISKE AVE
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:11:55  Clrd-01:29:58
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:14:12                 Arvd-01:14:13  Clrd-01:29:59
           Vehicle:    RED 2000 PONT SE SUNFIR  Reg: PC MA 78CD64  VIN: 1G2JB5247Y7395572
         Narrative:      

OFFICERS OUT WITH A SUSPICIOUS VEHILCE.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 135.

08-24891        0151 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    HESS STATION - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:51:54  Clrd-02:12:11
           Vehicle:    BLU 2000 PLYM SE NEON  Reg: PAN MA 67LM44  VIN: 1P3ES46C6YD798288
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
MSP ON SCENE ASSISTING

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for stop sign violation, failed inspection,   
and improperly secured rear plate - hanging by one screw.

08-24892        0200 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    21 MOHAWK TRL @ 1 SOLON ST



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 279
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-02:00:00  Clrd-02:04:02
           Vehicle:    GRY 2005 CHEV VN VENTUR  Reg: PAN MA 85AV86  VIN: 1GNDV03E55D103352
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for defective fog   
light.

08-24894        0222 DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-02:24:37                 Arvd-02:26:42  Clrd-02:37:38
   Location Change:    BEHIND THE YMCA - MAIN ST [Modified: 09/27/20080225]
                       OFFICER LOCATED THE 4 INVOLVED PARTIES BEHIND THIS LOCATION                             
             

              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-02:24:39                 Arvd-02:25:13  Clrd-02:35:59
   Location Change:    BEHIND THE YMCA - MAIN ST [Modified: 09/27/20080225]
                       OFFICER LOCATED THE 4 INVOLVED PARTIES BEHIND THIS LOCATION                             
             

              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-02:24:40                 Arvd-02:25:16  Clrd-02:44:47
   Location Change:    BEHIND THE YMCA - MAIN ST [Modified: 09/27/20080225]
                       OFFICER LOCATED THE 4 INVOLVED PARTIES BEHIND THIS LOCATION                             
             

         Narrative:      
Report of people yelling possible fight.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 135.

         Narrative:      
When I arrived at the YMCA, I observed several people   
running down the back stairs.  I drove around back and   
contacted PRATT, MIER, and WILCOX.  I then spoke with PRATT   
who stated that she had been assaulted by an unknown male.    
She declined medical and did not want to press charges.    
WILCOX had an open beer which he threw to avoid being caught   
with it.  It didn't work.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1234-AR
           Summons:    WILCOX, FRANK        
           Address:    52 MAPLE ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    10/25/1981
           Charges:    OPEN CONTAINER/DRINKING ALCOHOL IN PUBLIC
                       TRASH,LITTER

08-24895        0309 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    400 MAIN ST @ 1 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-03:09:02  Clrd-03:28:53
           Vehicle:    GRY 2002 HYUN ACCENT  Reg: PC MA 38FH32  VIN: KMHCG35C62U197759
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24896        0326 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    112 CONWAY ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-03:34:56                 Arvd-03:35:01  Clrd-04:10:39
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-03:34:59                 Arvd-03:35:03  Clrd-04:38:01
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/27/20080356]
                       PRISONER TRANSPORTED TO THE STATION FOR BOOKING                                         
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         Narrative:      
male caller requested to speak with an officer and female   
that struck him in the head

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1235-AR
            Arrest:    MARAZOFF, JUDITH        
           Address:    15 OSGOOD ST 4   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    05/02/1967
           Charges:    ASSAULT AND BATTERY (DOMESTIC)

08-24897        0414 HAZARDOUS CONDITION No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    617 BERNARDSTON RD
         Narrative:      

MSP CALLED TO REPORT THEY REMOVED A LARGE LIMB THAT WAS IN   
THE ROADWAY. UNITS ADVISED, NOTHING FURTHER NEEDED.

08-24900        0509 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1089] ARBORS - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

CALLER WOULD LIKE TO KNOW IF SHE CAN GO BACK TO SLEEP, FIRE   
ALARM IS NO LONGER SOUNDING. ADVISED TO CHECK WITH STAFF.

08-24901        0547 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-05:50:37                 Arvd-05:50:39  Clrd-06:02:17
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
PRISONER REQUESTING AN AMBUALNCE. REFUSAL SIGNED. NO   
TRANSPORT

08-24902        0617 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

Lost dog in area. Boston Terier Blk & White has poor eye   
sight.

         Narrative:      
Caller states that he located a dog fitting this description   
this morning on Hope St.  Dog is with male subject in   
Turners Falls.  Left message for owner to call male subject   
to retrieve dog.

08-24905        0635 911 MISDIAL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-06:41:45                                Clrd-06:41:51
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-06:41:46                 Arvd-06:43:45  Clrd-06:46:29
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 misdial. Line all Static Ofc to investigated

         Narrative:      
Ofc reports building secure no one around.

08-24904        0638 ALARM, BURGLAR Investigated    
  Location/Address:    ANNA ROSA RESIDENCE - 14 LUNT DR
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-06:39:11                 Arvd-06:41:39  Clrd-06:41:42
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-06:39:12  Enrt-06:44:14  Arvd-06:46:04  Clrd-06:56:35
              Post:    C2    
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                       Disp-06:41:35                                Clrd-06:41:40
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-06:41:54  Enrt-06:44:11  Arvd-06:46:02  Clrd-07:04:18
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location. ENTRY DOOR, ALARM COMPANY   
WILL BE CONTACTING A KEYHOLDER.

         Narrative:      
Building was secure, no car in driveway.

08-24910        0819 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    19A HUNTINGTON CIR
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24911        0848 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Taken to Family/Guardian    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 580] JAMA MCHUGH RESIDENCE - 5 RUSSELL ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-08:51:45                 Arvd-08:51:53  Clrd-09:21:49
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-08:51:51                 Arvd-08:51:56  Clrd-09:47:33
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
both where fighting over a cell phone upon arrival. verbal   
argument.  both refused 209a's at this time.

08-24912        1029 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    16D BRADFORD DR
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:03:10                 Arvd-11:19:59  Clrd-11:24:22
           Vehicle:    BLK 1998 FORD UT EXPLORER  Reg: PC MA 71PH67
         Narrative:      

Report of a malicious destruction to property at this   
location.  Officer to investigate.4 slashed tires

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP, who reported all fours tires on her vehicle   
were slashed sometime during the night. Inspected and   
confirmed damage. See report.

       Refer To Incident:      08-972-OF

08-24913        1032 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    10 STANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
to speak with an officer regarding call #08-24911.  OIC 117   
advised.

08-24917        1108 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:09:24                 Arvd-11:22:24  Clrd-11:46:46
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.bail clerk

         Narrative:      
OFC 112 escorted Clerk Massa in prisoner bail.

08-24920        1135 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    96 MAIN ST @ 11 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-11:35:43  Clrd-11:46:39
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              Post:    ACP1    
                                                     Arvd-11:37:29  Clrd-11:45:32
           Vehicle:    BLK 2002 SAT CP STRN SC2  Reg: PAN MA 21BZ62  VIN: 1G8ZR12702Z126641
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
21BZ62

         Narrative:      
Assisted 117

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for rejected inspection sticker (safety -   
red colored R).

08-24922        1136 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    96 MAIN ST @ 11 CONWAY ST
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 21BZ62
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.Mass Reg   
21BZ62

         Narrative:      
duplicate call

08-24923        1152 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    WINE RACK - MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-11:52:52  Clrd-12:05:28
              Post:    ACP1    
                                                     Arvd-11:55:10  Clrd-12:05:11
           Vehicle:    GRN 1995 FORD UT EXPLOR  Reg: PAN MA 442XXZ  VIN: 1FMDU34X6SUB15501
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for rejected inspection sticker (safety -   
red colored R).

08-24924        1206 ABANDONED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF BARTON HTS - BARTON RD
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:40:23                 Arvd-13:22:11  Clrd-13:22:13
         Narrative:      

A resident of Barton Hts reports an abandoned motor vehicle   
at this location.VT Reg CMW952 in a field ,no operator with   
the vehicle

         Narrative:      
message left with the registered owner

08-24928        1318 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    99 HOPE ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:19:30                 Arvd-13:19:32  Clrd-13:22:42
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP has some   
questions regarding parking issues.  Officer speaking with   
RP on phone.

08-24929        1320 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    58 PRAY DR
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:23:40                 Arvd-13:34:51  Clrd-13:34:54
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-13:23:44                 Arvd-13:34:28  Clrd-13:34:56
         Narrative:      
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Gardens.

         Narrative:      
false alarm per maintenance

         Narrative:      
employee error

08-24931        1404 PUBLIC ASSIST Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 754] STOP & SHOP - 89 FRENCH KING HWY
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:  Public assist

TIME OF CALL- 1402

TIME EN ROUTE- 1403

TIME ON SCENE- 1408

TIME UNDER CONTROL-  1411

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1411, Back in District One 1413

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS- 1416
Toned for an officer at 1408

08-24932        1405 SHOPLIFTING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 435] BIG Y FOODS - 237 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:28:31                 Arvd-14:33:30  Clrd-14:49:27
   Location Change:    [GRF 1060] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 42 COLRAIN RD [Modified: 09/27/20081436]
         Narrative:      

Report of a shoplifting incident at this location.  Officer   
to investigate.

08-24937        1452 UNWANTED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    12 SUMMER ST
              Post:    B4A    
                       Disp-14:57:11                 Arvd-14:57:15  Clrd-15:07:03
         Narrative:      

RP states brother is becoming violent and would like him   
tresspassed from the property

         Narrative:      
Ofc advised RP of her options of R/O,Tresspass orders and to   
call if brother returns and causes problems.

08-24938        1516 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    118 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:01:57                                Clrd-16:10:42
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-16:03:34                 Arvd-16:03:37  Clrd-16:10:19
         Narrative:      

Request to check witha Steven Flanigan about his van parked   
in wooded area of Whately. Also to have him contact Whately   
PD

         Narrative:      
APPEARS TO BE TWO FAMILY, DELAPATATED, UNKNOWN IF ANYONE IS   
LIVING IN HOUSE, ELECTRICITY IS ON, NO CONTACT MADE WITH   
ANYONE.

08-24939        1621 911 MISDIAL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:23:17                 Arvd-16:46:03  Clrd-16:52:51
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         Narrative:      
911 call line all static. Ofc to investigate

         Narrative:      
Shop closed, lights off. Looked inside windows and garage   
bays- no problem found.

08-24940        1624 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] 3 RUSSELL ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-16:26:59                 Arvd-16:30:53  Clrd-16:37:37
         Narrative:      

Request to speak with supervisor regarding and A& B

08-24944        1655 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 510] QUALITY CUSTODIAL SERVICES INC./PRESTINE ORIE - 16 BUTTERNUT ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:55:48                                Clrd-16:58:23
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-16:55:50  Enrt-16:56:36  Arvd-16:58:27  Clrd-16:58:30
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Bill's Office motion

         Narrative:      
Canceled by Detecto Guard

08-24950        1821 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    21 PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

Dispatcher assisted a citizen on the phone at this location.   
 Advised her of health department phone number.

08-24951        1923 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 821] MAIN STREET SUNOCO - 155 MAIN ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                                                     Arvd-19:23:39  Clrd-19:32:42
           Vehicle:    GRN 1970 CHEV 2D IMP  Reg: PC NJ WD314K  VIN: 1644702110005
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation for U-Turn where prohibited.  Also verbal for no   
lights.

08-24952        2012 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    486 MAIN ST @ 14 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:12:35  Enrt-20:15:10  Arvd-20:15:28  Clrd-20:32:35
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-20:12:37  Enrt-20:14:13  Arvd-20:17:47  Clrd-20:30:39
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Caller   
reports a male party yelling at this location.  Rp sated   
that he had been there for about 40min now.  Officer sent to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Called Worcester PD because involved party was entered as   
missing endangered from July 08.  They advised, that is he   
is ok then they are all set with him.  Worcester PD advised   
they would remove the missing person from NCIC.

08-24954        2036 LARCENY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 435] BIG Y FOODS - 237 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B3    
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         Narrative:      
Report of person in blue PU unknown make or model stealing a   
 shopping cart

         Narrative:      
PLATE GIVEN OF 77VT55, BLUE SUV TYPE VEHICLE, PLATE DID NOT   
MATCH DESCRIPTION OF VEHICLE, CHECKED SURROUNDING AREA,   
UNABLE TO LOCATE, MANAGER DID NOT WISH FOR ANY FURTHER   
REPORTS SURROUNDING INCIDENT

08-24956        2156 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    7 ARMORY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:59:03                 Arvd-22:00:16  Clrd-22:13:00
   Location Change:    4 PROSPECT AVE [Modified: 09/27/20082205]
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-21:59:07                 Arvd-22:00:18  Clrd-22:12:49
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-21:59:11                 Arvd-22:01:30  Clrd-22:12:31
   Location Change:    4 PROSPECT AVE [Modified: 09/27/20082205]
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:59:15                 Arvd-22:04:22  Clrd-22:13:32
         Narrative:      

MAle caller report hearing a single gun shot in the Armory   
St Prospect St area.

         Narrative:      
Checked area.  Spoke w/ several.  Checked transformers, all   
appear o.k.  Unknown origin.

         Narrative:      
checked area

08-24957        2213 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NEAR COURT SQUARE - MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-22:13:39  Clrd-22:21:04
           Vehicle:    GRY 1999 CHEV SE PRIZM  Reg: PC MA 94NB79  VIN: 1Y1SK5488XZ405413
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24958        2213 UNWANTED Investigated    
  Location/Address:    241 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:15:27                 Arvd-22:16:59  Clrd-22:26:19
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-22:15:29                 Arvd-22:16:52  Clrd-22:24:09
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-22:16:15                 Arvd-22:16:18  Clrd-22:24:31
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  Officer   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Checked area, unfounded.

         Narrative:      
Called daughter of involved party and advised her of the   
situation.

08-24962        2322 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    PARKING LOT OF GREENFIELD SAVINGS - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:22:58  Clrd-23:28:04
           Vehicle:    BLU 2005 SUBA IMPREZ  Reg: PAN MA 9421MY  VIN: JF1GG68585G818870
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24963        2331 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR SCHOOL - MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:31:19  Clrd-23:37:27
           Vehicle:    WHI 1997 PONT CP GRAPRI  Reg: PAN MA 52BK23  VIN: 1G2WP121XVF261758
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding.

08-24967        2348 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR COLRAIN ST - MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-23:48:26  Clrd-23:55:50
           Vehicle:    BLK 2002 ACUR SE 32  Reg: PAN MA 19NY22  VIN: 19UUA56692A032175
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a citation for fail to dim high beams   
for oncoming traffic.

For Date: 09/28/2008  -  Sunday   

08-24968        0000 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1120] GARDEN CINEMA - 359 MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:00:32  Clrd-00:12:48
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 ACUR CP 32CL  Reg: PAN MA 727XCA  VIN: 19UYA42633A012183
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for speeding and the   
passenger for a seatbelt violation.

08-24970        0018 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    BANK OF AMERICA WEST - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:18:28  Clrd-00:24:04
           Vehicle:    GRN 1992 FORD EXPLOR  Reg: PAV MA JENEST  VIN: 1FMDU34X2NUD81067
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
I issued the operator a written warning for a stop sign   
violation.

08-24971        0033 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR LABOR READY - MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-00:33:20  Clrd-00:51:54
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 GMC YUKON  Reg: PAN MA 93VE18  VIN: 3GKFK16T53G153893
             Towed:    For: Other By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
 Refer To Citation:      M7199708
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.M/V with Expire plate

         Narrative:      
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I observed a mv with an expired registration. I issued the   
owner a citation for unregistered mv. The mv was towed.

08-24973        0056 DISABLED MV No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    EUNICE WILLIAMS DR
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:56:00  Clrd-00:59:26
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-00:58:21                 Arvd-00:58:23  Clrd-00:59:02
           Vehicle:    GRY 1985 TOYT CP MR2  Reg: PAN MA 61CH67  VIN: JT2AW15C2F0013085
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Owner to remove vehicle in am. Vehicle is not a hazard.

08-24975        0107 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    48 LILAC CT
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:07:45  Enrt-01:08:09  Arvd-01:09:14  Clrd-01:17:11
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:07:49                                Clrd-01:08:02
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:07:57  Enrt-01:08:11  Arvd-01:09:11  Clrd-01:31:53
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:07:59  Enrt-01:08:14  Arvd-01:09:13  Clrd-01:30:11
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
Subject not feeling well. Transported to FMC by BHA.

08-24976        0119 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 3] TAYLORS TAVERN - 238 MAIN ST
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-01:20:25                 Arvd-01:23:27  Clrd-01:48:33
   Location Change:    NEAR GREENFIELD  SAVINGS - FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/28/20080123]
                       INVOLVED PARTY LOCATED                                                                  
             

              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-01:20:28                 Arvd-01:23:26  Clrd-01:43:48
   Location Change:    NEAR GREENFIELD SAVINGS - FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/28/20080124]
                       INVOLVED PARTY LOCATED                                                                  
             

              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:41:08                 Arvd-01:41:14  Clrd-01:46:08
   Location Change:    NEAR GREENFIELD SAVINGS - FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/28/20080141]
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:41:11                 Arvd-01:41:15  Clrd-01:46:15
   Location Change:    NEAR GREENFIELD SAVINGS - FEDERAL ST [Modified: 09/28/20080141]
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Assited 131 and 1134.

         Narrative:      
I located the person on Federal Street in the vicinity of   
the Greenfield Savings Bank. He was extremely intoxicated.   
He alleged that he got beat up by seven people. He was   
unable to name or describe any of them. I did not observe   
any injuries on him. We called his mother, Kathy Willor and   
left him in her care.
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08-24977        0157 911 ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 109] NAP'S AUTO SALES AND SERVICE - 151 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:58:07                 Arvd-01:59:04  Clrd-02:05:34
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-01:58:10                 Arvd-01:59:01  Clrd-02:03:51
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call.

         Narrative:      
Building secure.

08-24978        0220 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    253 SILVER ST @ 424 DAVIS ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-02:20:30  Clrd-02:34:44
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-02:21:15                 Arvd-02:21:18  Clrd-02:29:57
           Vehicle:    BLU 2003 DODG  Reg: PC VT EKY838  VIN: 1B3EL56T43N540844
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for headlight violation. Issued citation for   
same.

08-24981        0344 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR CHINA GOUMENT - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-03:44:38  Clrd-03:56:59
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-03:45:18                 Arvd-03:45:20  Clrd-03:52:32
           Vehicle:    GRN 1995 CHEV GMT400  Reg: PAN MA 458NL0  VIN: 1GCEK19H4SE196805
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for uninspected motor vehicle. Issued   
citation for same.

08-24982        0545 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:46:55                 Arvd-05:59:15  Clrd-05:59:50
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-05:46:59                 Arvd-05:52:30  Clrd-05:58:05
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:48:04                                Clrd-05:48:04
              Post:    C3    
                       Disp-05:51:19                 Arvd-05:51:21  Clrd-05:59:43
           Vehicle:    SIL TOYT  Reg: PC PA GLR1057
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.Sheriff department belives subject in   
there parking lot is OUI

         Narrative:      
The operator of the motor vehicle was sober it was the   
passenger who had consumed alcohol.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 134

08-24986        0610 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEARE CVS - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C3    
                                                     Arvd-06:10:28  Clrd-06:18:52
           Vehicle:    BLU  Reg: CON MA 60168  VIN: 1W80J9D405450
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           Vehicle:    GRY GRAY HOND 4T ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 9749RH  VIN: 1HGCG66542A070842
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-24987        0624 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [SHE] NEAR THE GREENFIELD LINE - BROOK RD
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-06:26:56                 Arvd-06:26:59  Clrd-07:41:40
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-06:27:40                 Arvd-06:27:44  Clrd-07:49:13
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-06:27:42                 Arvd-06:27:45  Clrd-07:49:12
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-06:43:27                 Arvd-06:43:28  Clrd-07:49:15
           Vehicle:    PLE 1994 CHEV CAVALIER  Reg: PC MA 9778VV
           Vehicle:    RED 2004 DODG 4D NEON SXT  Reg: PC MA 53CH67  VIN: 1B3ES56C54D585219
         Narrative:      

Caller reports car into a tree, rp thinks she maybe on Brook   
Rd in Shelburne. Officers dispatched to confirm it is not in   
Greenfield. MSP contacted.
Vehilce was located in Shelburne. Vehilce is warm to the   
touch with no occupants. Officer reports there are opened   
and unopened Keystone beers.

         Narrative:      
OFFICERS LOCATED A MALE SUBJECT WHO MAYBE INVOLVED. MSP ON   
SCENE.

         Narrative:      
112 ENROUTE FOR A K-9 TRACK, TO ASSIST MSP, NO MSP K-9 UNIT   
AVAILABLE.

08-24990        0702 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

0700-0800 group #1 working #65 OIC,#89,#95,#86
0800-1800 group #3 working #68 Capt,#66,#75,#88,#90,#94

08-24992        0729 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1046] THE ARBORS AT GREENFIELD - 15 MERIDIAN ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-24997        1022 FORGERY/FRAUD Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    32 DEVENS ST
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-11:43:12                 Arvd-11:43:13  Clrd-11:43:19
              Post:    AINV3    
                       Disp-11:45:04                 Arvd-11:45:06  Clrd-11:45:08
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.

         Narrative:      
rp reporting a fraud alert she received from her bank,a   
Greenfield resident placed an order using her Bank Card info   
and phone #,caller last used her own info for an online   
purchase 09/24 .

         Narrative:      
Spoke with the RP.  See report for more information.

       Refer To Incident:      08-974-OF

08-24998        1104 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 453] VILLAGE PIZZA - 42 BANK ROW
              Post:    A3    
                                                     Arvd-11:04:22  Clrd-11:13:45
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           Vehicle:    WHI 1992 NISS SE MAXIMA  Reg: PAN MA 79LN88  VIN: JN1HJ01FXNT003774
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for having rejected inspection sticker   
(safety failure - red colored R).

08-24999        1112 AMBULANCE REQUESTED No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    CHARLENE MANOR - 53 THAYER RD UNIT1
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-25000        1140 LARCENY Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    CHARLENE MANOR - 53 THAYER RD
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-12:53:57                 Arvd-13:29:53  Clrd-14:05:56
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.laptop computer stolen from a resident

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP, who is a temporary resident at the location   
and reported her laptop stolen during the night. See report.

       Refer To Incident:      08-975-OF

08-25001        1204 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 342] GREENFIELD YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:06:06                                Clrd-12:06:27
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:06:09                                Clrd-12:06:29
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  General Arlarm showing.    
RP states that there is a painter on scene.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Officers cancelled before being dispatched by Detectogard.

08-25003        1231 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 342] GREENFIELD YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  General Alarm indicated.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled by alarm company.

08-25004        1234 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    28 SUNSET SQ
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA  and GFD   
contacted.

08-25005        1236 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    442 MAIN ST @ 7 FRANKLIN ST
              Post:    A3    
                                                     Arvd-12:36:11  Clrd-12:53:48
           Vehicle:    BLK 2000 CHEV SE CAVALI  Reg: PC MA 9173FG  VIN: 1G1JF5240Y7398032
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for rejected inspection sticker (safety   
failure - red colored R).



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 291
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

08-25006        1251 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    135 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:53:44                 Arvd-12:57:26  Clrd-13:13:22
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-12:53:47                 Arvd-12:57:28  Clrd-13:08:24
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  RP states that his 10 year old nephew called him   
to state that he doesn't feel safe being alone with his 7   
year old siblings.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with baby sitter Crystal Cummings. She stated there   
was no problem.  Later spoke with mother Kathy Rawson she   
indicated report may have been related to previous custody   
issues. No action required.

08-25010        1353 SUSPICIOUS VEHICLE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    59 DEVENS ST
              Post:    AINV3    
                                                     Arvd-13:53:44  Clrd-14:05:33
           Vehicle:        1993 HOND MO CBR900  Reg: MC MA MZ9556  VIN: JH2SC280XPM102044
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious vehicle at this location. Motorcycle   
with no license plates.

08-25012        1354 FIRE, BURNING FURNITURE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    NORTH END - WELLS ST
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:smoke invest

TIME OF CALL- 1352

TIME EN ROUTE-1353

TIME ON SCENE-1358

TIME UNDER CONTROL-IS 1358

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-1403

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-enroute to McDonald's Mtrail 1410

08-25011        1412 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 195] MCDONALDS - 208 MOHAWK TRL
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. FD sent. Unknown medical.

         Narrative:      
E1 enroute 1410
E1 OS 1413
E1 clear 1430
E1 IQ 143

08-25014        1438 NOISE DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 163] FOSTER SUPERMARKET - 70 ALLEN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-14:40:23                 Arvd-14:52:35  Clrd-14:53:09
         Narrative:      

Report of a noise disturbance at this location. Subject with   
a PA system or speakers playing loud religious music.

         Narrative:      
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Advised to turn music down

08-25016        1449 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1218] GREENFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 412 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-14:59:17                 Arvd-15:26:04  Clrd-15:29:52
         Narrative:      

Officer requested at this location.  Rp stated that a male   
party came to this location and requested Police to assist   
him with lodging for tonight.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
shelter full

08-25017        1504 DISABLED MV Investigated    
  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:07:26                 Arvd-15:29:39  Clrd-15:30:00
           Vehicle:    BLU 2006 BMW SE 325I  Reg: PC MA 215AF4  VIN: WBAVB13506KR65464
         Narrative:      

Report of a disabled motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
veh parked. no one arround

08-25018        1529 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 516] GREENFIELD HIGH SCHOOL - 1 LENOX AVE
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:31:28  Enrt-15:33:21  Arvd-15:36:59  Clrd-15:52:09
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.

08-25020        1612 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    FRENCH KING HWY @ TURNERS FALLS RD
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:12:21  Clrd-16:15:31
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location. Officer   
putting a barricade back up.

08-25021        1622 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    579 COUNTRY CLUB RD
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:24:47                 Arvd-16:35:50  Clrd-16:46:38
         Narrative:      

RP advised a beaver was trying to fell a tree and the tree   
fell on it, legs are severed or crushed however it is still   
alive. Rp advised it needs to be put down.

         Narrative:      
Beaver rear of location next to Barton Brook severed a large   
Cherry tree with same falling on hind end area trapping the   
beaver. This officer put down the beaver with one round from   
side arm. No means of saving the animal due to trauma.

08-25023        1646 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    58 JUNIPER CT
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:47:40                 Arvd-16:52:10  Clrd-16:54:54
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-16:47:44                 Arvd-16:52:12  Clrd-16:55:44
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.   
Initial call came in as a 911 Abandoned call, subject called   
back and advised his mother will not give him back his   
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child. RP is outside and awaiting police.

         Narrative:      
mother and father of baby resolved issue upon our arrival.

08-25024        1648 ANIMAL PROBLEM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    159 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:48:51                                Clrd-17:07:27
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:37:55                 Arvd-17:38:45  Clrd-17:39:43
         Narrative:      

Rp advised there is a vicious pit bull in her yard, dog is   
not going after anyone now but has in the past.

         Narrative:      
Pit bull was friendly on arrival, owner Tom Winn, Kevin   
Harvey was watching dog. Harvey's dog, black and white   
racoon hunting dog was loose prior and ran after a biker who   
kicked the dog. No bites made. All parties advised, Harvey   
advised to keep dog in control.

08-25025        1659 LARCENY Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    12 JUNIPER CT
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-16:59:43                 Arvd-17:01:35  Clrd-17:18:19
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Rp reports a   
treadmill was stolen from this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

       Refer To Incident:      08-976-OF

08-25026        1706 FIGHT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    BEWTEEN FREDERICK RD AND OAK CTS - FREDERICK RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:07:21                 Arvd-17:07:46  Clrd-17:15:20
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:07:31                 Arvd-17:07:47  Clrd-17:37:36
   Location Change:    OAK CT [Modified: 09/28/20081724]
                       following up                                                                            
             

              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-17:07:34                 Arvd-17:11:01  Clrd-17:37:24
   Location Change:    OAK CT [Modified: 09/28/20081724]
                       following up                                                                            
             

              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-17:08:06                 Arvd-17:08:08  Clrd-17:15:40
         Narrative:      

Report of a fight at this location. Outside, involving about   
10 people, unknown weapons. Rp can hear it, cannot see it.

         Narrative:      
Spoke w/ all involved.  Advised all, including parents, as   
to our response if this continues.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Brandon Kelley who advised that his new   
girlfriend, Brianna Gates, is upset about a past dispute   
with Brandon's cousin, Emily, who lives at 9A Frederick Rd.   
Today Brianna went over to confront Emily where a fight took   
place. No injuries reported at this time. Witnesses say   
Emily threw first punch with other witnesses from Emily say   
that Brianna threw the first punch. Spoke with Brianna who   
advised that Emily was throwing water on her and that she   
was struck first. This incident is eminating from a past   
domestic assault between Brandon and Emily. Spoke with Sue   
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Kelley mother of Brandon who was advised that no further   
contact directly or indirectly surrounding past charges and   
up coming court cases be involved with any of the parties.

08-25027        1712 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-17:15:25                 Arvd-17:18:48  Clrd-17:23:09
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-17:15:43                 Arvd-17:18:54  Clrd-17:22:41
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  Rp reports a   
female party yelling obscenities at this location.  Officers   
sent.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with Nora who agree to do all her yelling inside her   
room and not on the front lawn.

08-25028        1739 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    14 FRENCH KING HWY @ 95 WILDWOOD AVE
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-17:39:20  Clrd-17:46:23
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 33JS08
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-25029        1807 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    23 POWER SQ
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. E1 responding.

08-25030        1813 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Domestic Violence Arrest    
  Location/Address:    4 PRAY DR
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-18:14:26                 Arvd-18:18:09  Clrd-18:52:39
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/28/20081833]
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-18:14:28                 Arvd-18:18:08  Clrd-18:52:30
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/28/20081833]
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-18:18:16                 Arvd-18:18:18  Clrd-18:26:56
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.  Rp   
stated that a male party at this residence is yelling at   
everyone and threw a phone at her.  Officers sent.

         Narrative:      
Assisted other units.  1 under.

         Narrative:      
Male party placed under arrest.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1236-AR
            Arrest:    WINCHELL, JOHN W       
           Address:    4 PRAY DR    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    10/28/1964
           Charges:    ASSAULT & BATTERY BY DANGEROUS WEAPON

08-25031        1816 ANIMAL PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    SILVER ST
         Narrative:      

Rp advised he saw a sick-looking fox this morning. Rp was   
advised to call when he sees the animal.
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08-25032        1823 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    402 DAVIS ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

08-25037        1930 LARCENY Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    4 MILL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:37:16                                Clrd-19:48:32
   Location Change:    [GRF 1020] MAGIC FUEL - 486 BERNARDSTON RD [Modified: 09/28/20081937]
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-20:10:11                 Arvd-20:10:13  Clrd-20:30:33
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Rp stated that his   
son went to Valley Mart on Mill St and put his bike on the   
side of the building while shopping.  Rp stated that his   
bicycle was stolen from this location while he was inside   
for 5 minutes.  Bicycle is described as small and green with   
rods in the tires. It has a lock around the frame, and foot   
pegs.  Rp valued the bike at $70.00.   Officer to   
investigate. See OF for reports.

         Narrative:      
RP called today to state that the bike was located behind   
the auto parts store next to Valley Farms.  Placed copy of   
call to OFC 113 mailbox.  Advised RP that if any further   
information was needed that the officer would contact him.

       Refer To Incident:      08-977-OF

08-25038        1946 WELFARE CHECK Investigated    
  Location/Address:    6 PROSPECT AVE FLR1
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:48:37                 Arvd-19:55:07  Clrd-20:10:15
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PC MA 13YD21  VIN: 1FAHP34N78W152765
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent. Subject making non-specific Q5   
threats.

         Narrative:      
spoke with Irene Jordan on the phone, stated all things were   
ok, no thoughts of self harm. also spoke with daughter Jayme   
 Jordan who advised her mother was fine

08-25039        1947 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    315 FEDERAL ST @ 2 SMITH ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:54:10                 Arvd-19:55:05  Clrd-19:57:23
         Narrative:      

Report of a vehicle operating erratically at this location.    
Rp stated that a black Grande Am pulled in front of him at   
this location almost causing a accident.  Rp stated that the   
operator is working for Dominos Pizza at this time.  Officer   
sent to business to speak with same.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with the manager, Rp already spoke with the   
manager as well.

08-25040        1955 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    273 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA. FD sent.
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08-25041        1959 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    COLRAIN ST @ COLRAIN RD
         Narrative:      

CALL TYPE:Large amount of oil in roadway

TIME OF CALL-1958

TIME EN ROUTE-2000

TIME ON SCENE-2004

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-2013

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-2016

08-25043        2029 WELFARE CHECK Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    63 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:30:37                 Arvd-20:33:55  Clrd-20:47:12
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Rp stated that there is a male party in the   
bushes next to this business.  Rp stated that he has passed   
out once or twice and that he appears drunk.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
123 req BHA - BHA advised.

08-25045        2052 TELEPHONE-ANNOY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    176 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-20:54:50                 Arvd-20:54:52  Clrd-21:05:45
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/28/20082055]
         Narrative:      

Report of person receiving annoying phone calls.  Rp stated   
that she is getting harassing and annoying telephone calls   
at this location from a employee that quit today.  Officer   
to call Rp back.

         Narrative:      
Former employee is reported to be sounding very intoxicated   
and telling the employee currently working that she is   
worthless etc... Employee simply wants this on record in   
case anything further happens.

08-25046        2105 911 ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 133] FRIENDLY'S - 200 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:08:01                 Arvd-21:10:48  Clrd-21:14:07
         Narrative:      

Received an abandoned 911 call. Upon callback spoke with   
manager who advised that there are 8 kids rough housing   
around vehicles.

         Narrative:      
MOVED ALONG

08-25047        2119 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1034] TACO BELL - 242 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B2    
                                                     Arvd-21:19:05  Clrd-21:29:57
           Vehicle:    RED 2000 MITS ECLIPS  Reg: PC MA 83XN94  VIN: 4A3AC44GXYE082020
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.
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08-25048        2122 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    29 PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-21:23:08                 Arvd-21:23:10  Clrd-21:31:59
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/28/20082123]
              Post:    BINV2    
                       Disp-21:31:35                 Arvd-21:36:47  Clrd-21:44:48
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-21:32:02                 Arvd-21:36:45  Clrd-21:44:38
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  Rp stated that   
the apartment that had the power disconnected, now has some   
lights on.  Officers to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Checked apartment, no sign of power to apt.  checked panels   
and found nothing obvious.

08-25050        2203 WELFARE CHECK Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    16 HEATHER CT
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-22:04:12                 Arvd-22:10:42  Clrd-22:15:48
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-22:04:14                 Arvd-22:09:27  Clrd-22:35:43
         Narrative:      

Request that police check the welfare of a person(s) at this   
location.  Officer sent. Rp advised that she located an   
older female subject walking on Heather Ct a few mins ago,   
was naked from the waist down and had fecal matter on her,   
bleeding from the mouth. Rp assisted the subject back to her   
residence.

         Narrative:      
115 requesting BHA - BHA enroute.

08-25051        2207 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF FMC - HIGH ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-22:07:58                 Arvd-22:08:21  Clrd-22:43:53
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-22:08:00                 Arvd-22:13:42  Clrd-22:43:03
              Post:    BINV2    
                                                     Arvd-22:12:33  Clrd-22:44:14
              Post:    BR2    
                       Disp-22:15:51                 Arvd-22:20:25  Clrd-22:45:43
           Vehicle:    WHI 1999 CHEV VN VENTUR  Reg:  MA TA1232  VIN: 1GNDX03E0XD326749
             Towed:    For: Accident By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
           Vehicle:    RED 2007 CHEV CP COBALT  Reg: PC MA 35WX77  VIN: 1G1AM15B277149478
             Towed:    For: Accident By: BYRNES TOWING To: BYRNE'S TOWING SERVICE
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
120 requested two tow trucks to the scene.  Goly's and   
Byrnes en route

         Narrative:      
1 cited for passing where prohibited.    Both vehicles   
towed.

       Refer To Accident:      08-375-AC

08-25057        2355 DISTURBANCE/NOISE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 583] EASY STREET - 10 FISKE AVE
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:57:47  Enrt-23:58:40  Arvd-00:03:21  Clrd-09/29/2008 @ 00:06:32
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance (NOISE) at this location.



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 298
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

         Narrative:      
Officers checked, bar was quiet on arrival.

         Narrative:      
All quiet upon arrival; just a few vehicles in parking lot   
w/ no activity.

For Date: 09/29/2008  -  Monday   

08-25060        0036 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 179] GREENFIELD SWIMMING POOL - NASHS MILL RD
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-00:36:22  Clrd-00:49:59
           Vehicle:    WHI 2006 CHEV UPLANDER  Reg: PC MA 18NV93
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

08-25061        0038 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:38:53  Clrd-00:46:11
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:40:19                 Arvd-00:40:20  Clrd-00:46:36
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
107 requested additional officers. Out with 107 who reports   
suspicious males near a vehicle. Same unsubstantiated and   
moved along.

08-25063        0050 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1097] HESS GASOLINE - 245 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-00:50:44  Clrd-00:57:06
           Vehicle:    BLU 1994 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 366WEM  VIN: 1HGCD5617RA101639
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for stop sign violation and obstructed   
plate.

08-25069        0518 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    INTERSTATE 91 HWY
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:23:15                 Arvd-05:27:25  Clrd-05:35:41
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area. Caller reports he may   
have just heard an accident happen on 91. Rp is unsure if it   
is north or south bound. MSP contacted.

         Narrative:      
131 reports MSP is out with a TT unit the hit the left   
median. Officer checking if FD or fire is needed, very   
little damage reported.

         Narrative:      
Located TT Unit in fast lane with flashers activated. Same   
struck guardrail in median. MSP escorted TT Unit to a safer   
location.

08-25070        0533 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
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  Location/Address:    ON RAMP/EASTBOUND - ROUTE 2 BYP
              Post:    C1    
                                                     Arvd-05:33:34  Clrd-05:40:46
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 730JGM  VIN: 5TEWM72N23Z301082
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-25071        0653 HIT&RUN Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    INTERSTATE 91 ROTARY
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-06:54:41                 Arvd-07:01:53  Clrd-07:46:52
           Vehicle:    BLU 2004 CHEV TRAILB  Reg: PC MA 68DN55  VIN: 1GNET16S146144971
           Vehicle:    BRO 2002 GMC SIERRA  Reg: CO MA J46353  VIN: 1GDJK34172E222667
         Narrative:      

Report of a hit & run accident at this location.    
Description of suspect vehicle leaving the scene is:Farm   
vehicle from Marting Farm.

         Narrative:      
E1 and R1 responding.

         Narrative:      
E1 and R1 on scene, 2 car MVA, 78 has command.

         Narrative:      
Command adv releasing R1, cancel BHA, no PI.

         Narrative:      
Called Williams Farm and left a message for them to call us.

         Narrative:      
R1 in quarters.

         Narrative:      
E1 returning.

         Narrative:      
E1 available.

         Narrative:      
E1 in quarters.

         Narrative:      
cites issued, see AC# AND AR# FOR FURTHER

        Refer To Summons:      08-1237-AR
           Summons:    HERZIG, THOMAS E       
           Address:    21 HILLCREST DR    BERNARDSTON, MA
               DOB:    11/02/1989
           Charges:    LEAVE SCENE OF PROPERTY DAMAGE
       Refer To Accident:      08-376-AC

08-25073        0831 PARKING PROBLEM No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    FRANKLIN ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-08:32:38                 Arvd-08:33:39  Clrd-08:37:04
         Narrative:      

Report of a parking problem at this location.  Rp stated   
that everyday when the parents drop off the kids in the   
morning parents are parking the their vehicles in the   
crosswalk.  Rp also stated that the cars are not stopping   
for kids in the crosswalk.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
upon arrival i did not observe a parking problem... only one   
 vehicle present.

08-25075        0912 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 379] DUMONT CORPORATION - 289 WELLS ST
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              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:14:26                 Arvd-09:39:21  Clrd-09:41:25
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
On going problem with trespasser setting off fireworks. 3-11   
shift advised to make extra checks.

08-25077        0953 FIRE, OTHER Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    BERNARDSTON RD @ WAYLAND DR
         Narrative:      

Possible brush fire.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding.

         Narrative:      
E1 in area checking.

         Narrative:      
71 adv under control, small brush pile which the owner is   
extinguishing, returning shortly.

         Narrative:      
E1 returning.

         Narrative:      
E1 in quarters.

08-25078        1021 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    6 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-10:21:15  Clrd-10:29:48
           Vehicle:    BLU 1995 CHEV STRUCK  Reg: PC MA 88PH67  VIN: 1GCCS1442S8159892
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting M1 at this location. M1 booting MA 88PH67.

08-25079        1023 LARCENY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    117 WELLS ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-10:36:44                 Arvd-10:50:48  Clrd-11:23:00
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/29/20081036]
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

       Refer To Incident:      08-1011-OF

08-25080        1031 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    37 WALNUT ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-10:31:17  Clrd-10:36:48
           Vehicle:    GRN 1994 DODG CP SHADOW  Reg: PAN MA 74PC67  VIN: 1B3AP6434RN147981
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued

08-25084        1033 911 TEST No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P1045] WALGREEN'S - 5 PIERCE ST
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 test call, testing the elevator call button.   
They called earlier to advise of the test.
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08-25081        1046 911 HANG UP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    7C ELM TER
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-10:48:14                 Arvd-10:58:20  Clrd-11:00:21
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hang up from this location.

         Narrative:      
MISDIAL

08-25082        1058 B & E Investigated    
  Location/Address:    12 LILAC CT
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-11:04:24                 Arvd-11:04:26  Clrd-11:22:44
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/29/20081104]
         Narrative:      

Report of a breaking & entering at this location. Officer to   
investigate.

       Refer To Incident:      08-979-OF

08-25083        1113 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    COURT SQ
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:14:25                 Arvd-11:18:12  Clrd-11:22:20
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
DOES NOT APPEAR ANY CONTACT WAS MADE, NO DAMAGE FOUND

08-25085        1123 SHOPLIFTING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 850] WILSONS DEPARTMENT STORE - 258 MAIN ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:25:03                 Arvd-11:25:08  Clrd-11:46:05
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:25:06                 Arvd-11:27:22  Clrd-11:44:09
         Narrative:      

Report of a shoplifting incident at this location.  Officer   
to investigate.

         Narrative:      
EMPLOYEES RERPOT FEMALE PLACED JACKET IN POCKET BOOK,   
LOCATED SAME. MS.CEDENO REPORTS THAT SHE HAD PURCHASED THE   
JACKET IN THE PAST. WILSON SIMPLY WANTED HER REMOVED AND NOT   
TO RETURN - TCO

         Narrative:      
garment ( white winter jacket )taken by store clerk.    
officer kratz has suspects info.

08-25087        1158 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    218 WISDOM WAY
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-11:59:06                 Arvd-11:59:07  Clrd-12:17:05
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:59:16                 Arvd-12:05:22  Clrd-12:05:28
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding at 1158.

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene with PD, 71 has command.
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         Narrative:      
Command adv under control, obstruction removed prior to   
arrival.

         Narrative:      
Command adv BHA on scene.

         Narrative:      
E1 returning.

         Narrative:      
child choked on a grape, same ok upon arrival.

         Narrative:      
E1 available.

         Narrative:      
E1 in quarters.

08-25088        1217 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-12:17:43  Clrd-12:45:51
         Narrative:      

Officer conducting a TV interview per 101.

08-25089        1217 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    18 WESTERN AVE
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:20:47                 Arvd-12:22:20  Clrd-12:33:46
         Narrative:      

Report of a neighbor disturbance at this location. Rp   
advised her neighbors are harassing her about her dog.

         Narrative:      
ON GOING DISPUTE OVER PROPERTY, DOGS, CHILDREN, THREATS,   
PHONE CALLS, HUSBANDS DON'T GET ALONG, USED TO BE FRIENDS   
BUT NOW NO LONGER. ADVISED TO ATTEMPT AT BEING GOOD   
NEIGHBORS AND TO CEASE ALL VERBAL CONTACT

08-25091        1232 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    112 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-12:34:02                                Clrd-12:35:32
              Post:    A3    
                                                     Arvd-12:37:02  Clrd-12:45:34
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

         Narrative:      
acted as peace officer while ms. marazoff obtained her   
belongings.

08-25092        1235 TRESPASSING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 516] GREENFIELD HIGH SCHOOL - 1 LENOX AVE
         Narrative:      

TRESPASS NOTICE given to Name/Address:FERNANDO SOTO JR.

He/She prohibited from entering/remaining upon the land, or   
building OWNED BY and LOCATED AT:TOWN OF GREENFIELD   
                                 1 LENOX AVE
                                 GREENFIELD HIGH SCHOOL

TRESPASS NOTICE served by Name/Agency:FCSO



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 303
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

METHOD OF TRESPASS NOTICE DELIVERY: IN HAND

08-25093        1255 ANIMAL PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    127 SILVER ST @ 430 FEDERAL ST
         Narrative:      

Rp advised there are 2 medium GRY dogs running in traffic.   
M3 sent.

         Narrative:      
One dog was caught and brought to the shelter

         Narrative:      
Owner of dog called and m3 enroute to reunite them.

08-25094        1304 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    AINV2    
                       Disp-13:05:11                 Arvd-13:07:29  Clrd-13:59:53
         Narrative:      

116 requested at this location.

         Narrative:      
166 PROVIDING COURTESY TRANSPORT TO CHAPMAN ST

08-25096        1312 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    40 COLRAIN ST 2
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:12:34                 Arvd-13:16:56  Clrd-13:33:18
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:12:37                 Arvd-13:17:02  Clrd-13:31:09
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.

         Narrative:      
Verbal domestic advised.

08-25099        1325 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 178] BICYCLE WORLD INC - 104 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    A3    
                       Disp-13:26:43                 Arvd-13:32:19  Clrd-13:52:03
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp believes he   
has located his stolen bicycle.

         Narrative:      
reardon reports that he observed his bike out front  at   
bicycle world.  the bike had been left for service by a male   
named lason mcclary. bicycle world will call the police   
dept. next friday when lason picks up his bike. the   
responding officer will question lason and ask him for a   
receipt.

       Refer To Incident:      08-980-OF

08-25101        1335 PARKING PROBLEM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    39 LINCOLN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:45:21                                Clrd-13:52:14
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:46:16                                Clrd-13:46:51
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:51:51                 Arvd-13:51:52  Clrd-13:51:54
         Narrative:      

Rp stated that a motorcycle keeps parking on the sidewalk at   
this location.  Rp stated that you can not get by it on the   
sidewalk.  Officer sent.
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08-25102        1341 THREAT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    20 ARCH ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:44:46                                Clrd-13:46:09
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:47:00                 Arvd-13:49:04  Clrd-13:49:10
         Narrative:      

Report of a threat(s) being made at this location.

         Narrative:      
verbals threats made by Weagle (etoh) surrounding 10 dollars   
owed. advised female rp of options with filing assault   
charges, info passed on

08-25103        1353 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 71] BASEBALL TREASURES - 355 MAIN ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-14:04:14                 Arvd-14:04:42  Clrd-14:27:14
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.  MPD   
requesting an officer question employees at the above   
location regarding call #08-25100.

08-25106        1403 ASSAULT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    209 DAVIS ST @ 40 ABBOTT ST
              Post:    ASO    
                       Disp-14:13:29                 Arvd-14:13:30  Clrd-14:13:33
         Narrative:      

Report of an assault.  Rp stated that her son was assaulted   
at this location by another kid in school.  Officer to   
investigate.

08-25109        1449 VANDALISM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    DAVIS ST PARKING LOT - DAVIS ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:55:39                 Arvd-21:08:04  Clrd-21:32:42
           Vehicle:         
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
Walk-in reports someone stole her lug nuts while she was   
parked behind Wilson's last week.  Same would like a call at   
home after 1800.

         Narrative:      
Caller reports that someone loosen the lug nuts on two tires   
possibly when parked in the Wilsons parking lot last week.

08-25110        1455 VANDALISM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    288 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:18:50                 Arvd-15:32:59  Clrd-15:35:31
         Narrative:      

Report of vandalism at this location.  RP states that   
someone has taken apart portions if his fence to use as fire   
wood.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
fire pit at the rear of 280 deerfield st had the remanes of   
the fence in it. Small amount of fence was taken and burned.

08-25111        1507 SECTION 12 Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    14 COURT SQ
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              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-15:07:59  Clrd-15:08:58
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-15:09:03                 Arvd-15:12:50  Clrd-15:15:50
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-15:09:13                 Arvd-15:11:38  Clrd-15:13:47
         Narrative:      

Officers attempting to serve a section 12 at this location.

         Narrative:      
checked the area and did not locate subject

         Narrative:      
Attempted to locate a June Perkins at location, having a   
previously issued Section 12. Did not observe subject at   
location.

08-25112        1533 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR CHIROPRACTIC - MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-15:33:47  Clrd-15:46:27
           Vehicle:    PLE 1987 TOYT SE TERCEL  Reg: PAN MA 95FG87  VIN: JT2EL31D5H0129596
 Refer To Citation:      M7199722
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for no inspection status (08/05/08).   
Citations issued to both the operator and the owner.

08-25113        1544 MALICIOUS DESTRUCTION Investigated    
  Location/Address:    BANK ROW
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-15:45:21                 Arvd-16:01:42  Clrd-16:09:51
           Vehicle:        1997 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PC MA 68WY89  VIN: 3VWSB81H3VM054657
         Narrative:      

Walk-in reports her vehicle was kicked at this location.

08-25116        1600 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-16:01:47                 Arvd-16:05:03  Clrd-16:24:28
         Narrative:      

Walk-in would like to speak with an officer regarding noise   
by-laws.

08-25117        1638 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 194] GREENFIELD INN - 125 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:38:38  Clrd-16:48:38
           Vehicle:    BLU 1997 STRN SW1  Reg: PC MA 3466WT  VIN: 1G8ZG8282VZ290047
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Observed vehicle failed to yield and merge into single lane   
while traveling EB around I-91 / Mohawk Trail Rotary (east   
side).

08-25118        1643 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    96 WATER ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:44:46                 Arvd-16:44:48  Clrd-16:50:34
         Narrative:      

Walk-in request information regarding an emergency 209A.
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         Narrative:      
Officer advised subject of options.

08-25119        1656 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    15 HOLLY AVE
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location. RP lost a   
small black wallet on Main St sometime this afternoon.  If   
located, please call Owner.

         Narrative:      
See 08-25192.

08-25120        1659 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    YETTER'S PARKING LOT - BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    B1    
                                                     Arvd-16:59:25  Clrd-17:09:33
           Vehicle:    GRN 1998 CHEV SE PRIZM  Reg: PC MA 23NG07  VIN: 1Y1SK528XWZ435451
           Vehicle:    GRN 1994 GEO SE PRIZM  Reg: PC MA 23ND07  VIN: 1Y1SK5366RZ085110
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped for rejected inspection sticker (safety   
failure - red colred R) affixed to it's windshield.

08-25121        1703 SKATEBOARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 379] DUMONT CORPORATION - 289 WELLS ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-17:04:13                 Arvd-17:13:41  Clrd-17:13:43
         Narrative:      

Report of skateboarder(s) at this location.

         Narrative:      
spoke with youth and advised to move along.

08-25125        1749 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    162 DAVIS ST
         Narrative:      

RP called to state that his son's bike was located behind   
the auto parts store next to Valley Farms.  bike was   
previously reported stolen yesterday evening (refer to call   
#08-25037).  Advised RP that if any further information is   
needed the responding officer will notify him.  Refer case   
#08-977-OF.

08-25130        1800 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY/MSP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [ORA] AREA OF ROUTE 202
              Post:    BINV1    
                                                     Arvd-18:00:00  Clrd-21:12:02
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-25127        1807 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    15 OSGOOD ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:11:49                 Arvd-18:11:50  Clrd-18:36:58
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP states that   
her camera was not in her belongings when she went to   
retrieve her stuff

         Narrative:      
she stated she knows who has the camera. she was advised of   
her options.
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08-25128        1847 UNWANTED Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 349] ALBERTIS - 94 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-18:48:48                 Arvd-18:49:45  Clrd-18:57:53
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-18:48:51                 Arvd-18:49:21  Clrd-18:54:04
           Vehicle:    BLU 1998 CHEV K1500  Reg: PC MA 48XP67  VIN: 1GCEK14M4WZ229840
         Narrative:      

Report of unwanted person(s) at this location.  RP states   
that there is an unwanted male subject inside the bar.  As   
the RP wasx giving information, the male subject walked out   
of bar.  Male subject is described as a W/M wearing blue   
jeans and a black long sleeved shirt.  RP would still like   
an officer to respond.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Assisted 115.  Subject left prior to arrival.

08-25129        1900 911 MISDIAL Investigated    
  Location/Address:    210 HIGH ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:11:41                 Arvd-19:11:43  Clrd-19:13:18
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 misdial.

         Narrative:      
115 confirmed misdial.

08-25131        1912 ACCIDENT Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    WELLS ST @ ARCH ST
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-19:13:23                 Arvd-19:16:02  Clrd-19:35:43
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:13:23                 Arvd-19:21:39  Clrd-19:21:44
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 NISS PATHFI  Reg: PC MA CI84MF  VIN: JN8DR09Y53W811458
             Towed:    For: Accident By: Koch's To: Koch's
           Vehicle:    BLU 2004 STRN VUE  Reg: PC MA 799MM0  VIN: 5GZCZ23D24S822935
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
spoke with both parties issued a citation to one of the   
operators.

       Refer To Accident:      08-377-AC

08-25133        1923 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P56] VETERANS' MEMORIAL MALL - 253 MAIN ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-19:23:00  Clrd-19:28:34
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.

08-25134        1933 DRUNK PERSON Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    TOWN HALL - COURT SQ
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:34:10                 Arvd-19:38:43  Clrd-19:42:55
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-19:34:16                 Arvd-19:35:25  Clrd-19:38:42
         Narrative:      

Report of an intoxicated person at this location.  RP states   
that there is a W/M wearing a blue sweatshirt and jeans   
vomiting into a dumpster at the above location. Officers   
sent, BHA sent.

08-25135        1943 GUN CALL Investigated    
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  Location/Address:    TD BANKNORTH - FEDERAL ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-19:43:13  Clrd-20:10:38
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-19:44:51                 Arvd-19:45:03  Clrd-20:10:47
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-19:44:54                 Arvd-19:44:56  Clrd-20:01:12
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:44:58                 Arvd-19:45:01  Clrd-19:59:04
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:45:00                 Arvd-19:45:04  Clrd-20:10:37
         Narrative:      

108 reports the sound of gun shots.  Same will be   
investigating. All units sent.

         Narrative:      
117 spoke with two subjects at federal and Osgood who   
reported seeing fireworks in the air.

         Narrative:      
Assisted other units.  117 reports speaking with witnesses   
who had observed fireworks in the air in this area.

         Narrative:      
Assisted in checking the area. Spoke with numerous   
pedestrians / witnesses regarding incident, most of which   
reported "bangs" consistent with "gun shots." Spoke with   
Kimberly Lyons and Debra Wooding at Federal and Osgood St -   
both reported hearing and observing same to have been   
FIREWORKS (poss Roman Candle type) in the sky area of School   
and Osgood St's. Dispatch and all units advised. Checked   
indicated area which was clear.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1238-AR
           Summons:    SOCHOCKI, STEVEN C       
           Address:    81 CONGRESS ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    09/07/1989
           Charges:    DRUG,POSSESS CLASS D

08-25136        1957 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 368] EXXON - 242 MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:00:18                 Arvd-20:05:38  Clrd-20:56:07
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-20:04:50                 Arvd-20:04:52  Clrd-20:27:51
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-20:24:28                 Arvd-20:24:29  Clrd-20:40:25
   Location Change:    204 MAIN ST @ 4 CHAPMAN ST [Modified: 09/29/20082024]
           Vehicle:    GRN 2006 LEXU 4D GX470  Reg: PC NY LANDSKAP  VIN: JTJBT20X260103385
           Vehicle:    WHI 1998 SE LEXS ES300  Reg: PC MA 36RH89  VIN: JT8BF28G1W5026024
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP would like   
an officer to respond because she thinks someone stole her   
dog fromt he parking lot area.  RP states that the above   
location does have security cameras in place.  Officer sent.

         Narrative:      
Ofc. Trueswell located the vehicle, vehicle owner, and   
subsequently the dog.  Same re-united with owner.

         Narrative:      
Located bolo vehicle on Main St. Operator stated that they   
have the dog at their home. They also stated that they had   
called Animal control (GPD) and radio station. They are now   
going to get the dog from home and bringing it to Toco Bell.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP. report taken and B.O.L.O. sent. Officer   
located vehicle and occupants later to scene of RP with dog.   
Stood by with RP to confirm return, dog and owner's   
re-united.
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08-25137        2020 UNRULY YOUTH Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BETWEEN CONWAY ST AND WELLS ST - ALLEN ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-20:20:29  Clrd-20:22:24
         Narrative:      

Report of unruly youth at this location.  SGT 108 states   
that 4 youths are in the above location wearing masks and   
acting suspicious.  SGT 108 spoke to two male subjects on   
scene.

08-25138        2031 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
  Location/Address:    201 CONWAY ST
              Post:    B3    
                                                     Arvd-20:31:41  Clrd-21:12:47
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/29/20082112]
              Post:    BSGT    
                       Disp-20:32:03                 Arvd-20:32:04  Clrd-21:12:45
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/29/20082112]
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to serve an arrest warrant at this   
location.  See Officer addendum.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1239-AR
            Arrest:    WEST, MARY G       
           Address:    201 CONWAY ST 1   GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    02/11/1960
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST

08-25139        2047 MISSING PERSON Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    6 NICHOLS DR
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-20:58:31                 Arvd-21:08:06  Clrd-21:22:17
         Narrative:      

Spoke with RP, who reported Breanna Brown - 16yoa missing   
(runaway), having last spoken with her at 5:30pm. RP   
beleives she left area with friends. RP is Brown's   
foster-parent and Brown is in D.S.S. custody. Dispatch   
entered same as Missing.
Brown described as a medium complexion malato female, 5'5"   
height, 130lbs, with brown hair and green eyes. No phot   
available at this time. See report.

         Narrative:      
Report of an incident involving a missing person.  Officer   
to investigate.

       Refer To Incident:      08-981-OF

08-25144        2131 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF P56] VETERANS' MEMORIAL MALL - 253 MAIN ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-21:32:28                 Arvd-21:34:37  Clrd-21:39:16
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  RP requesting   
SGT 108 respond to speak with about an ongoing issue that is   
 being handled by the mentioned officer.

08-25145        2154 ANIMAL STRUCK No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    504 LAMPBLACK RD
              Post:    B3    
                       Disp-21:55:57                 Arvd-22:12:36  Clrd-22:12:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an animal struck by a motor vehicle at this   
location.

08-25149        2239 FIRE MASTER BOX Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1056] FRANKLIN COUNTY HOUSE OF CORRECTIONS - 160 ELM ST
         Narrative:      
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Fire alarm activated.  Fire department notified.

CALL TYPE:
BOX ALARM SOUNDING/NEW BUILDING
TIME OF CALL-
2037
TIME EN ROUTE-
2038
TIME ON SCENE-
2041
TIME UNDER CONTROL-
2243
TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-
2248
TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-
2251

08-25150        2303 DISTURBANCE/NOISE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MILES ST
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-23:05:31                 Arvd-23:17:22  Clrd-23:21:08
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:05:35                 Arvd-23:17:20  Clrd-23:21:10
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance (noise) at this location.

08-25152        2321 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-23:22:49                 Arvd-23:24:21  Clrd-23:46:42
   Location Change:    TOWN LINE - TURNERS FALLS RD [Modified: 09/29/20082332]
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:22:54  Enrt-23:23:52  Arvd-23:24:23  Clrd-23:45:31
   Location Change:    TOWN LINE - TURNERS FALLS RD [Modified: 09/29/20082332]
         Narrative:      

Report of male ansd female arguing outside ER doors

         Narrative:      
Transport of male to Town line with Turners 2330
Arrived 2337

         Narrative:      
Female parties goa. All verbal repoted. Curtisy transport of   
male to Tfalls. Montague PD advised of same.

08-25155        2342 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-23:46:18                                Clrd-23:51:15
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-23:47:04                 Arvd-23:51:05  Clrd-09/30/2008 @ 00:10:30
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20080002]
                       prisoner taken to hospital                                                              
             

              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-23:47:16                                Clrd-23:47:44
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:47:29                 Arvd-23:51:08  Clrd-09/30/2008 @ 00:04:14
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-00:06:37                 Arvd-00:06:40  Clrd-09/30/2008 @ 00:37:53
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20080007]
   Location Change:    [GRF 130] BAYSTATE FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER - 164 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20080010]
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-00:31:11                 Arvd-00:31:14  Clrd-09/30/2008 @ 00:37:46
         Narrative:      

prisoner requested a doctor Sgt advised. He requested a   
patrol unit to check her out. BHA contacted for transport
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         Narrative:      
Female prisoner taken to FMC by BHA for evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner West transported from BFMC to 321 High St
Starting transport 0031
Arrived 321 High 00

         Narrative:      
Prisoner Mary West transported to FMC  via BHS for testing.   
Officer Rode to stand by with prisoner. Same tested and   
released.
Arrived 0033 from BFMC

08-25157        2349 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 27] CUMBERLAND FARMS #6694 - 317 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:50:53                 Arvd-23:52:58  Clrd-23:55:13
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-23:51:01                 Arvd-23:53:01  Clrd-23:55:16
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.   
Caller reports a male and female arguing in the parking lot.   
Officers dispatched.

         Narrative:      
All was quiet upon arrival. There was no vehicle matching   
the description in the parking lot or area of location.

For Date: 09/30/2008  -  Tuesday   

08-25158        0005 STOLEN BIKE Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 802] CUMBERLAND FARMS - 49 MAIN ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-00:07:30  Enrt-00:08:49  Arvd-00:16:56  Clrd-00:26:11
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-00:07:33  Enrt-00:08:51  Arvd-00:16:59  Clrd-00:22:32
         Narrative:      

Reports a stolen bike.
Description: A black Huffy mountain bike, stolen approx 30   
minutes ago.

         Narrative:      
Subject reports that his bike was left outside in front of   
Cumberland farms while he was working inside.  Bike is   
described as  Black full sized Huffy Mountain bike with   
upright "curly" handlebars.  RP states that the bike has   
black paint on the wheels that is flaking and that the   
letters "HUFFY" are grayish silver.

       Refer To Incident:      08-982-OF

08-25161        0055 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 802] CUMBERLAND FARMS - 49 MAIN ST
              Post:    CSGT    
                       Disp-00:57:37                 Arvd-00:57:39  Clrd-00:59:20
         Narrative:      

Request for an officer to stanby by while store mgr goes   
home and gets keys to store. Sgt spoke with Mgr via phone   
who stated that he flagged down an MSP unit and they will   
handle.

08-25162        0105 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:05:10  Clrd-01:06:28
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              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:06:23                 Arvd-01:06:25  Clrd-01:06:27
         Narrative:      

Ofc out with 2 subject

         Narrative:      
Two hallmark students enjoying the warm weather.

08-25164        0126 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    NEAR LONG VIEW TOWER - MOHAWK TRL
              Post:    C2    
                                                     Arvd-01:26:05  Clrd-01:46:21
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-01:26:50                 Arvd-01:26:53  Clrd-01:46:04
           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PAS MA VTD904  VIN: 5TELU42N38Z555277
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Issued citation for Marked lanes and open container.

08-25165        0217 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 524] MCDONALDS - 285 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-02:17:25  Clrd-02:40:11
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-02:17:54                 Arvd-02:17:56  Clrd-02:38:52
           Vehicle:    BRO 1996 FORD SE CONTOU  Reg: PAN MA 18AP87  VIN: 1FALP6533TK178854
             Towed:    For: REVOKED PLATES By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Operator issued criminal citation for allowing M/V with   
revoked registration on way and uninsured M/V on way. Plates   
seized, vehicle towed by Golys. See report.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1240-AR
           Summons:    HAGER, ELIZABETH C       
           Address:    40 BROOKSIDE DR 7   BRATTLEBORO, VT
               DOB:    05/13/1988
           Charges:    ALLOWING M/V WITH REVOKED REGISTRATION ON A WAY
                       ALLOWING OPER OF UNINSURED VEHICLE ON PUBLIC WAY

08-25168        0536 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 516] GREENFIELD HIGH SCHOOL - 1 LENOX AVE
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-05:38:48  Enrt-05:39:35  Arvd-05:44:32  Clrd-05:45:56
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-05:38:56  Enrt-05:39:37  Arvd-05:44:29  Clrd-05:45:03
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed food delivery person. no other action required.

08-25171        0712 FIRE, OTHER Investigated    
  Location/Address:    17 WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

Rp's neighbor locked herself out of house while cooking.

         Narrative:      
CALL TYPE:Lock out with stove on

TIME OF CALL-0710

TIME EN ROUTE-0712

TIME ON SCENE-0714
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TIME UNDER CONTROL-0715

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0715

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0718

08-25172        0746 HAZARDOUS CONDITION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    AREA OF HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL PARKING LOT - BEACON ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-07:48:30  Clrd-07:48:42
         Narrative:      

Report of a hazardous condition at this location. DPW is   
digging a large hole here, 80% of the road taken up by   
equipment. Advised DPW that they need to handle traffic or   
call for a detail.

08-25173        0804 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    18 RIVERSIDE DR
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-08:06:55                 Arvd-08:14:52  Clrd-08:17:04
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-08:13:09  Clrd-08:20:40
   Location Change:    20 RIVERSIDE DR [Modified: 09/30/20080817]
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-08:17:45  Clrd-08:19:55
   Location Change:    20 RIVERSIDE DR [Modified: 09/30/20080817]
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location. Loud music.

         Narrative:      
quiet on arrival, rp advised that it was 20 not 18, resident   
was out for a walk no problems found.

08-25174        0827 ASSAULT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    16 HEATHER CT
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-08:27:50                 Arvd-08:33:37  Clrd-08:42:43
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-08:27:53                 Arvd-08:33:39  Clrd-08:41:55
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-08:33:35  Clrd-08:41:16
         Narrative:      

Report of an assault.  Officer to investigate.

         Narrative:      
found that the red kool aid was spilled all around the   
kitchen. no one else found in apt. advised RP.

08-25175        0836 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    273 CONWAY ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-08:36:18  Clrd-08:46:00
           Vehicle:    BLU 1989 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PAN MA 93SC99  VIN: 1HGCA5639KA078977
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-25179        0855 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    132 MAIN ST @ 22 WELLS ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-08:55:08  Clrd-08:59:43
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 HYUN VN ENTOUR  Reg: PAN MA 3684CJ  VIN: KNDMC233986044419
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Advised operator re:  minor traffic violation.
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08-25180        0900 TRAFFIC STOP No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                                                     Arvd-09:01:00  Clrd-09:01:22
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 100NEX

08-25181        0906 FIRE MASTER BOX Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1069] CHARLENE MANOR NURSING HOME - 130 COLRAIN RD
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm activated.  Fire department notified.

CALL TYPE:

TIME OF CALL-0906

TIME EN ROUTE-0907

TIME ON SCENE-0910

TIME UNDER CONTROL-

TIME RETURNING TO QUARTERS-0914

TIME BACK IN QUARTERS-0924

08-25182        0907 SERVE WARRANT OF APPREHENSION Taken To COURT    
  Location/Address:    13 GRANT ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:08:58                 Arvd-09:13:32  Clrd-09:36:30
   Location Change:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/30/20080927]
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-09:09:04                 Arvd-09:13:34  Clrd-09:31:11
   Location Change:    [GRF 415] FRANKLIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE - 425 MAIN ST [Modified: 09/30/20080927]
         Narrative:      

Officer served Warrant of Apprehesion at this time.  Same to   
be delivered to court.  See AR for more details.

         Refer To Arrest:      08-1241-AR
            Arrest:    LEH, STEVEN JULIAN       
           Address:    13 GRANT ST    GREENFIELD, MA
               DOB:    10/05/1979
           Charges:    Warrant of Apprehension (Alcohol/Substance Abuse)

08-25183        0911 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    127 THAYER RD
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-09:17:16                 Arvd-09:58:57  Clrd-10:31:53
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20080917]
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Officer   
sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with landlord, same stated that there was no problem.   
Painters went to #127 when they should have been at #121.

08-25185        0946 DOMESTIC DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    53 GROVE ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-09:48:54                 Arvd-09:54:10  Clrd-10:00:41
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-09:48:56                 Arvd-09:51:28  Clrd-09:59:11
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance taking place at this location.  Rp   
stated that she and her boyfriend are having a verbal   
argument at this time and she is requesting a officer to   
respond.  Officers sent.
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         Narrative:      
spoke with all parties and advised.

08-25186        1004 SHOPLIFTING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 704] THE WINE RACK - 70 MAIN ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-10:05:51                 Arvd-10:24:08  Clrd-10:32:26
         Narrative:      

Report of a shoplifting incident at this location.  Officer   
to investigate. Shoplifting occured Sunday, just discovered   
today while reviewing video. Rp spoke with the Clerk who was   
working Sunday and believes the suspect is at Cumberland   
Farms on Main St now. Suspect is W/F, long curly dark hair,   
pink shirt, dark colored pants.

         Narrative:      
RP gone on officer's arrival

08-25187        1036 FORGERY/FRAUD Report Issued    
  Location/Address:    2 RIVERSIDE DR
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-10:39:23                 Arvd-10:58:54  Clrd-11:44:49
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20081049]
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location. Rp advised   
someone used his identity to open a credit card account.

       Refer To Incident:      08-983-OF

08-25191        1049 FORGERY/FRAUD Investigated    
  Location/Address:    176 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-11:09:53                 Arvd-11:11:58  Clrd-11:18:25
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.  counterfiet   
$100.00 bill.

       Refer To Incident:      08-984-OF

08-25192        1051 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1244] ANTONIO'S PIZZA & GRINDERS - 201 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location. Found   
wallet.

         Narrative:      
08-1346-PR.

         Narrative:      
Left a message for owner.

08-25194        1102 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    173 MAIN ST @ 14 MILES ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                                                     Arvd-11:02:23  Clrd-11:05:18
         Narrative:      

Report of lost/found property at this location.

         Narrative:      
Recovered American Flag from ground at this locaton.  Same   
had fallen from light pole at this locaton.  Turned over to   
Vets agent.

08-25196        1142 FORGERY/FRAUD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    56 OAK CT
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-11:49:33                 Arvd-11:50:51  Clrd-12:09:25
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   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20081155]
         Narrative:      

Report of a forgery/fraud at this location.  Rp stated that   
he has charges on his credit card from this location.    
Officer to call rp back.

08-25197        1152 LARCENY Investigated    
  Location/Address:    37 FORBES CT
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-11:52:40                 Arvd-11:52:42  Clrd-12:09:22
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20081155]
         Narrative:      

Report of a larceny at this location.  Rp stated that her   
sons stroller was taken from the front of the house.    
Officer to investigate.

08-25198        1209 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    173 MAIN ST @ 14 MILES ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:09:54                 Arvd-12:17:15  Clrd-12:23:06
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-12:09:56                 Arvd-12:17:13  Clrd-12:20:50
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
goa.

08-25199        1214 TRAFFIC STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    400 MAIN ST @ 1 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-12:14:39  Clrd-12:19:04
           Vehicle:    RED 1998 VOLV SE S70  Reg: PAN MA 527VEP  VIN: YV1LS5647W1422519
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
verbal for exp. reg. is going into RMV at this time.

        Refer To Summons:      08-1242-AR
           Summons:    STARK, KAREN        
           Address:    49 R PARK ST    HUDSON, MA
               DOB:    10/14/1954
           Charges:    UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE (EXP. 07/08)
                       Operating M/V after right to oper is revoked

08-25202        1240 PARKING PROBLEM Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    6 CHAPMAN ST
              Post:    A1    
                                                     Arvd-12:40:53  Clrd-12:59:51
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-12:45:53  Clrd-13:14:39
           Vehicle:    BLU 1995 CHEV STRUCK  Reg: PC MA 88PH67  VIN: 1GCCS1442S8159892
             Towed:    For: Other By: Koch's To: Koch's
         Narrative:      

Report of a parking problem at this location. Vehicle booted   
for over 24 hours. Boot has not been paid.

         Narrative:      
verified, ok.

08-25203        1245 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    292 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-12:52:08                 Arvd-13:07:54  Clrd-13:55:38
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20081308]
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location. Rp received an   



 Greenfield Police Department Page: 317
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/01/2008  Thru: 09/30/2008     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/15/2008

unexpected check for $4000 and wants to know if she can cash   
it.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with RP and advised.

08-25204        1245 REQUEST OFFICER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1033] 155 DEERFIELD ST
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-12:52:11                 Arvd-13:07:52  Clrd-13:21:22
   Location Change:    [GRF 148] GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT - 321 HIGH ST [Modified: 09/30/20081308]
         Narrative:      

RP stated to me that his landlord wanted to take the AC unit   
out of the apartments and turn the heat on. Same then stated   
that its "climate controlled" and nothing needs to be done.   
I advised him that any civil landlord tenent dispute needed   
to be handled through housing court, same stated his   
attorney told him that he would take care of it.

         Narrative:      
Rp stated that his landlord has taken the ac unit out of the   
window and will not turn the heat on.  Rp request a Officer   
to call him back.

08-25205        1250 PARKING PROBLEM Investigated    
  Location/Address:    PIERCE ST
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-12:51:02                 Arvd-12:55:55  Clrd-12:58:44
         Narrative:      

Report of a parking problem at this location.

08-25206        1252 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    OAK CT
              Post:    ACP1    
                       Disp-12:59:09                                Clrd-13:07:06
         Narrative:      

Report of suspicious activity at this location.  Rp stated   
that at building 4 parking space 18 there is a vehicle that   
someone is keeps changing the registration plates.  Rp   
stated he seen the person swap the plates with a plate   
inside the vehicle.  Rp also stated that there is a vehicle   
parked with ten feet of a fire hydrant.  Officer sent to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
No vehicle in space 18,  vehicle in area of fire plug moved.

08-25209        1350 ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    228 FEDERAL ST @ 2 PIERCE ST
              Post:    A1    
                       Disp-13:50:29                 Arvd-13:54:40  Clrd-14:01:50
              Post:    ASO    
                       Disp-13:51:49                 Arvd-13:51:52  Clrd-13:54:36
              Post:    ASGT    
                                                     Arvd-14:00:57  Clrd-14:02:30
           Vehicle:    RED 1994 BUIC SE LESABR  Reg: PC MA 730TII  VIN: 1G4HR52L0RH511263
             Towed:    For: Accident By: GOLYS GARAGE To: GOLY'S GARAGE, INC.
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.

         Narrative:      
assisted with traffic. goly's took veh.

         Narrative:      
Mechanical problem no accident. Towed by Goly

08-25210        1353 ANIMAL CRUELTY Could Not Locate    
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  Location/Address:    [GRF 1064] DOCTORS OFFICES-FRANKLIN MEDICAL - 48 SANDERSON ST
              Post:    A2    
                       Disp-13:57:03                 Arvd-14:20:35  Clrd-14:21:14
              Post:    A2A    
                       Disp-13:57:08                 Arvd-14:20:53  Clrd-14:20:56
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 CHEV BLAZER  Reg: PC MA 6581FF  VIN: 1GNDT13X03K186999
         Narrative:      

Rp advised there is a dog in MA 6581FF, the windows are   
cracked, has been in the vehicle for over an hour.

         Narrative:      
goa

08-25212        1532 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    331 BARTON RD
         Narrative:      

Report of a medical emergency occurring at this location.

Transferred to BHA.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding

         Narrative:      
Callbacks completed with Prevention covering and 88 coming   
back.

         Narrative:      
E1 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning

08-25214        1543 RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    497 MAIN ST 3B
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:17:14                 Arvd-19:23:23  Clrd-19:25:09
         Narrative:      

Caller would like to speak with an officer in regard to a   
possible third party 209A violation.

         Narrative:      
Called party no answer, left messsage.

08-25215        1558 ACCIDENT Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 6] CVS PHARMACY - 137 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-15:58:33                 Arvd-16:00:11  Clrd-16:22:09
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-16:06:04                 Arvd-16:06:07  Clrd-16:09:29
           Vehicle:    GRY 2003 MITS SE LANCER  Reg: PC MA 73HH22  VIN: JA3AJ86E23U086975
         Narrative:      

Caller reports accident in this area.  Pedestrian hit by a   
car

         Narrative:      
E5 and E1 responding

         Narrative:      
E5 on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 redirected to another call

         Narrative:      
E5 in service at this time.

         Narrative:      
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E5 under control

         Narrative:      
E5 clear and returning

       Refer To Accident:      08-378-AC

08-25216        1623 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    16 HEATHER CT
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-16:27:51  Enrt-16:36:34  Arvd-16:38:22  Clrd-16:40:52
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-25218        1718 SECTION 12 Taken to HOSPITAL    
  Location/Address:    9 COLRAIN ST 3
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:46:16                 Arvd-17:50:17  Clrd-18:13:11
         Narrative:      

Officers attempting to serve a section 12 at this location.

08-25220        1729 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 836] GREENFIELD JUVENILE COURT - 106 MAIN ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-17:30:35                 Arvd-17:43:26  Clrd-17:44:57
         Narrative:      

Alarm sounding at this location.  Zone is general.

08-25221        1731 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1233] MOOSE CLUB - 20 SCHOOL ST
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-25222        1805 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GIL] 23 FRENCH KING HWY
              Post:    AM3    
                       Disp-19:17:55                 Arvd-19:17:58  Clrd-20:24:11
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting another agency at this location.

08-25224        1849 FIRE ALARM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1091] GANDARA CENTER - 107 CONWAY ST
         Narrative:      

Fire alarm sounding at the above location.  Zone inidcated   
is first floor kitchen.  GFD sent.

         Narrative:      
E1 responding

         Narrative:      
E1, C2, and Fire Prevention on scene

         Narrative:      
E1 under control and in service

         Narrative:      
C2 and Fire Prevention clear.

         Narrative:      
E1 clear and returning.

08-25225        1853 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    42 ADAMS RD LOT8
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         Narrative:      
Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-25226        1940 ALARM, PANIC Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 705] B.J.'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 42 COLRAIN RD
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-19:41:11                 Arvd-19:44:57  Clrd-20:19:09
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-19:41:11                 Arvd-19:45:54  Clrd-20:19:11
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:41:11                 Arvd-19:44:41  Clrd-19:54:59
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-19:41:11                 Arvd-19:44:37  Clrd-20:17:27
         Narrative:      

Received a panic alarm from this location.  Zone is cash   
office panic.

08-25227        1947 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    DEVENS ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-19:57:47                 Arvd-19:59:12  Clrd-20:03:04
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  RP states that   
she can hear a male subject yelling and screaming and a   
woman moaning somewhere on Devens St.  RP states that she   
cannot see exactly which house, but does know its around the   
corner from the Mill House on Devens St.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate. Cleared.

08-25228        2019 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 132] FRIENDLY'S - 368 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-20:19:18  Clrd-20:22:18
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-20:19:46                 Arvd-20:19:48  Clrd-20:22:19
           Vehicle:    MAR 1997 PLYM 4D BREEZE  Reg: PC NH -MANSON  VIN: 1P3EJ46C0VN673876
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-25229        2028 AMBULANCE REQUESTED Taken/Refered to Other A    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1050] MILES STREET HOTEL - 12 MILES ST 18-2
         Narrative:      

Party requested an ambulance at this location.  BHA    
contacted.

08-25230        2033 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required    
  Location/Address:    POET SEAT TOWER ENTRANCE PARKING LOT - MOUNTAIN RD
           Vehicle:    RED 1985 VOLV 4D 740  Reg: PC VT 7AW29  VIN: YV1DX8844F2145455
         Narrative:      

RP states that her vehicle broke down at the above location.   
VT plate 7AW29, 1985 red volvo.  Tow truck will be in area   
in the morning.  Units advised.

08-25232        2105 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    66 PHILLIPS ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:07:33                 Arvd-21:07:34  Clrd-21:13:52
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting citizen at this location.  Refer to call   
08-25214.

         Narrative:      
spoke with the RP and advised her that there was not a   
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violation.

08-25233        2112 DRIVE OFF Investigated    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 1020] MAGIC FUEL - 486 BERNARDSTON RD
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:18:42                 Arvd-21:25:34  Clrd-21:34:39
           Vehicle:    GRN 2002 HOND VN ODYSSE  Reg: PC MA 2215XW  VIN: 2HKRL18562H587699
         Narrative:      

Report of a drive off at this location.  Officer to   
investigate.

         Narrative:      
clerk thinks that it was done by accident.

08-25234        2124 B & E INTO LOCKERS Complaint Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 342] GREENFIELD YMCA - 451 MAIN ST
              Post:    B1    
                       Disp-21:35:46                 Arvd-21:35:48  Clrd-22:48:31
   Location Change:    44 HIGHLAND AVE [Modified: 09/30/20082241]
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                       Disp-21:48:25                 Arvd-21:53:10  Clrd-22:42:23
              Post:    BINV1    
                       Disp-21:49:51                 Arvd-21:53:10  Clrd-22:42:23
         Narrative:      

The YMCA evening manager reports a locker was broken into   
and items were removed.  Officer sent to investigate.

         Narrative:      
sPOKE WITH rp CHECKED A SUSPECT RESIDENCE SPOKE WITH HIM,   
FOUND GYM BAG IN A DUMPSTER NEAR THEY y SEE OF FOR MORE   
DETAILS.

       Refer To Incident:      08-985-OF

08-25235        2140 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    12 MILL ST
              Post:    B2    
                       Disp-21:43:04                 Arvd-21:49:24  Clrd-21:49:59
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

08-25236        2242 TRAFFIC STOP Investigated    
  Location/Address:    FRANKLIN ST @ WRIGHT AVE
              Post:    BINVSGT    
                                                     Arvd-22:42:28  Clrd-22:44:44
           Vehicle:    GRY 2006 TOYT SCION  Reg: PC MA 2802TL  VIN: JTLKT324564077826
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

08-25237        2303 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    166 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:05:13  Enrt-23:20:37  Arvd-23:22:46  Clrd-23:31:06
              Post:    C1A    
                       Disp-23:05:15                 Arvd-23:22:43  Clrd-23:31:31
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with tenant same advised to quell the noise.

08-25238        2310 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-23:13:59                 Arvd-23:20:51  Clrd-23:24:31
              Post:    C2    
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                       Disp-23:14:06                 Arvd-23:20:46  Clrd-23:24:27
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.People in side   
being loud and yelling and cars coming and going

         Narrative:      
We advised the involved participants to quiet down. We gave   
the residents a verbal warning.

08-25239        2328 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    [GRF 524] MCDONALDS - 285 FEDERAL ST
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-23:28:37  Clrd-23:33:48
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:28:56                 Arvd-23:28:58  Clrd-23:33:39
           Vehicle:    RED 2005 CHEV VN VENTUR  Reg: PAN MA 71BL46  VIN: 1GNDV23E15D149837
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
issued citation to operator for defective equipment -   
headlight.

08-25240        2333 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    48 HARRISON AVE
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:36:18                 Arvd-23:36:36  Clrd-23:40:48
              Post:    C2A    
                       Disp-23:36:20                 Arvd-23:36:38  Clrd-23:42:09
         Narrative:      

Report of a disturbance at this location.  Caller reports   
the people at this address again.  Rp stated that they   
started back up once the Officers left.

         Narrative:      
The involved participants left before our arrival. Peace was   
restored.

08-25241        2352 SUSPICIOUS M/V Investigated    
  Location/Address:    MANNY'S - RIVER ST
              Post:    C1A    
                                                     Arvd-23:52:44  Clrd-10/01/2008 @ 00:04:24
              Post:    C1    
                       Disp-23:53:09                 Arvd-23:53:10  Clrd-10/01/2008 @ 00:03:35
         Narrative:      

Officers out with a suspicious m/v at this location.

         Narrative:      
Parties were just stopped, eating.  Sent on their way.

08-25242        2353 TRAFFIC STOP Citation/Warning Issued    
  Location/Address:    30 FEDERAL ST @ 4 AMES ST
              Post:    C2A    
                                                     Arvd-23:53:29  Clrd-10/01/2008 @ 00:02:46
              Post:    C2    
                       Disp-23:53:46                 Arvd-23:53:48  Clrd-10/01/2008 @ 00:01:59
           Vehicle:    RED 2001 CHEV SE PRIZM  Reg: PAN MA 6558TB  VIN: 1Y1SK52861Z412824
         Narrative:      

Officer stopping a motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Stopped vehicle for speeding. Issued citation for same and   
seat belt violation.


